

PRODUCT CATALOG 2023

PHONE: 630-294-2947
WHITETAILFLYTIEING.COM

2023 Catalog

We are grateful for all of you that have purchased from Whitetail Fly Tieing Supplies in the past and look forward to serving many new customers this year. We hope that this catalogue will assure all past and future customers that Whitetail Fly Tieing Supplies will continue to carry a vast inventory as well as custom Deer Hair.

Place an Order: Call: 630-294-2947

Email: nancy.richardson55@gmail.com

Please visit https://whitetailflytieing.com to purchase online. Current pricing and product information is updated weekly. We still welcome and encourage you to call to place an order or ask questions. After all, it is always great to hear what you are tying and where you are fishing!

Shipping: We ship all packages USPS unless otherwise requested. We have no intention of making a profit on shipping and make every effort possible to keep expenses down. Postage rates can vary due to weight, size and destination of package, therefore it is difficult to publish a firm shipping cost. Below is an **estimate** based on current postage rates and weight of package. Included is a shipping and handling charge to cover our costs. If you would like an exact amount for your order before shipping, please feel free to let us know and we will call or email the cost to you before shipping.

Package Weight		Shipping			
Up to 3 oz	First Class	\$7.95 - \$8.95 (depending on destination)			
3.1 oz. to 13 oz	First Class	\$8.95 - \$9.95 (depending on destination)			
13 oz. or heavier	Priority Mail	Calculated based on weight & dimension			
Note: any package w	ith a dimension over 12" i	s subject to additional charges.			
Shipping charges outside of the U.S. are subject to prevailing rates and restrictions.					

PAYMENT:

We accept Visa, MasterCard, American Express, Personal Check, Money Order, PayPal or Cashier's Check.

RETURNED CHECKS ARE SUBJECT TO A \$30.00 CHARGE. NO C.O.D. SHIPMENTS North Carolina RESIDENTS ARE SUBJECT TO 7% SALES TAX.

Business Hours: We do not post "Shop Hours" because the shop is in our house and City Regulations would consider it a "Retail Store". We welcome visitors/customers to the shop; please call before coming to set up a time. We are generally here and will take appointments, phone orders or return emails Monday – Saturday 10 A.M. to 4 P.M. CLOSED ON SUNDAY

Custom Cut Deer Hair

We have numerous hides to choose the specific piece of hair you are looking for. We hand select and process the hides based on season, color, and quality of the animal. You will notice we offer a standard 2" x 3" piece of hair but also we "Custom Cut" a piece to your desired size. Pricing is then based on square inches. We are happy to discuss just what hair will work the best for the fly you are tying.

Most everything we list in this catalog we generally have in stock. We are happy to special order items you need but do not see listed. The exception to this is the Whiting Farms inventory. We list their entire catalogue, but their availability can be limited due to harvest timing. We do have over 1,100 Whiting items in stock.

International Orders: We will ship orders internationally, however, many animal materials have to be inspected by the US Fish and Wildlife Service. Inspection Fees are \$95 per order. If you are an International Customer, please contact us by email or phone to go over all regulations and requirements.

We look forward to serving you and hope to meet you in the future.

Mike and Nancy Richardson

Table of Contents

Adhesives, Glues, Head Cement and Paint	
Beads, Bar Bells, & Plastic, 3-D, and Flat Eyes	4
Books	8
Dubbing	12
DVDs	20
Fly Fishing Accessories and Gadgets	
Furs, Skins, Tails	
Hackle	32
Hackle (Whiting)	
Hooks	51
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Material	64
Popper Body Materials	75
Thread & Floss	76
Thread Chart	Appendix A
Tieing Hair	80
Tinsel & Flash	89
Tools	93
Tube Fly Materials	106
Vises & Accessories	108
Wings, Tails & Body Materials	112
Wire, Lead & Weed Guard Materials	

Note: If you would like to have the current availability of a certain category or particular item, call or email us and we can send you a list electronically.

Prices are subject to change.

2023 Catalog

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size	Price
Adhesives, Glues, Head Cement, and Pain	t		
Aqua Seal by Gear Aid			
Patch any leak or tear. Adhesive and sealant. Great for waders and boots. $3/4$ oz. tube Bug Bond $^{\text{TM}}$, Original	9297		6.95
Multi-Purpose Fly-Tying UV Cure Resin. 20ml bottle. Clear. Use UV LED flashlight to cure.	9243		25.00
Enrico Puglisi 1 Minute Epoxy			
Quick setting, crystal clear epoxy, will not yellow. One minute working time.	9299		5.95
Clear drying, self leveling, flexable adhesive. Ideal for saltwater baitfish flies, scud backs and over coating stick - on eyes. Cap is designed so fly can be directly dipped into the bottle if desired. 2 oz. bottle	2522	2 oz	5.00
Flex Seal			
For use as a feather glaze on pheasant tails, turkey quills, sealing the deer hair on the bottom or face of hair bugs. The coating keeps barbs from splitting feathers. Apply with a bodkin or toothpick. 1 oz. bottle. Flex Seal Thinner	2537 1	1 oz	3.75
Used to thin Flex Seal. Thin one drop at a time to desired consistency. Fly Head Cement Thinner	2519		3.75
As with any head cement thinner use a small dropper to transfer a drop to the head cement.	2630	1 oz	3.00
Fly Rite (FlyTite) Non-Toxic Head Cement			
Dries clear and flexible, only likely needs thinning after three or four year of not being used. Has no odor. Works well with all materials, but particularly with deer, elk, squirrel, and every other hair. The base material is denatured alcohol base, that if you ever do want to thin the Fly Tite you can purchase the denatured alcohol at the drug store. Any time you want to set a clump of bucktail, squirrel hair, calf tail or body hair, etc., a drop of Fly Tite is placed where the thread will cover the material. When wrapping the head, particularly on larger flies, make a couple of wraps, place a drop of cement on the head area, then continue building the head with flat wraps of thread into the cement. Do the whip finish and the process is complete. 1 oz. bottle.	2544		8.45
Fly Tyers "Z-Ment"			
This is thin formula Zap a Gap in a half ounce bottle with an applicator brush. This method of applying the Zap is much neater and eliminates over applying the cyanoacrylate and having it run where you don't want it. It has dozens of uses in fly tying from attaching metal bar bell eyes, locking in parachute wing posts, bonding material that you don't want to move, placing on knots, etc. This formula replaces the original "Brush On Fishin Glue" and "Fly Tier's Glue" which had been so popular. Dries in 10 to 15 seconds. Can also be used as a head cement. It has a very long shelf life if the cap is kept on the bottle when not in use, and in between applications during tying sessions. Per 1/2 ounce bottle.	2547		7.25
Gloss Coat Head Cement			
For creating shiny heads on steelhead, salmon, and show flies. Does not permeate well, but ideal for a glossy appearing head. 1 oz. bottle.	2545		4.30
Gloss Coat Thinner			
One fluid ounce bottle. Use an specially designated old eye dropper to transfer the thinner into the Gloss Coat bottle. If you spill and thinner on your fingers wash your hands.	2541		3.75
Glue Gun, Mini - 5/16"			
For more heads, eggs and whatever you can hot glue.	9300		8.25
Glue Sticks, Mini - 5/16" Pack of 4 glue sticks. Colors: Tan, Champagne, Red, Orange Roe, Chartreuse, Neon	9301 4		2.50
Yellow, Salmon, Oregon Cheese, Neon Pink, Saltwater Pink, Pearl. Head Cement Applicator Jar			
For head cement. Glass bottle with a hex-shaped nylon dubbing needle placed through poly-seal cap. 1 oz. bottle.	2625		4.55
Head Cement Applicator With Brush			
By removing 1/3 to 1/2 of the brush bristles with a new double edged razor blade of the new brush, the smaller brush remaining is perfect for controlling the amount of head cement on the smallest heads. If you tie mostly small dry flies and nymphs, remove all the bristles except four or five. Hold the brush in your left hand, place the new razor blade against the base of the bristles, and turn the brush applying moderate pressure with the blade.	2527		5.50

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 1 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size	Price
Adhesives, Glues, Head Cement, and Pain	t			
Head Cement Plastic Squeeze Bottle				
Plastic squeeze bottle with needle insert for the tube. Half ounce capacity. The convenient and neat method to control the amount of head cement applied. Eliminated those "lost drops" that fall on your tieing bench from the open bottle (that might spill) when using a bodkin. You are able to pinpoint the precise spot where you want to place the cement and control the amount. Works best with the Fly Rite (Fly Tite) head cement. If you use lacquer base head cement or Dave's Fleximent (not recommend because of its toxicity), you will need to thin the cement frequently to maintain a thin viscosity to keep the tube from clogging up.	2525			4.80
Quick dry paint for heads, and using a nail or skewer stick to paint eyes on streamers, saltwater patterns. Colors: red, black, yellow, white, olive, orange, brown, and pearl. 1 oz. bottle	2629			4.50
Lacquer Thinner				
Use with Lacquers, Gloss Coat, Pearl, Fly head cement and epoxy. Loon Hard Head Finish	2628			2.50
For a high gloss head finish on your steelhead and salmon flies as well as any show fly This is a water base cement.1 oz. bottle.	2600	Clear	1 oz.	8.00
Loon Hard Head Finish - Black				
For a high gloss head finish on your steelhead and salmon flies as well as any show fly This is a water base cement.1 oz. bottle.	. 2601		1 oz.	8.00
Loon High Tack Swax				
It is probably best applied by rubbing your index finger on the tube and work it on to the thread. Taking the dubbing from the package with a thin coat on your thumb and index finger will make it easy to hole the dubbing before applying to the thread. Another for this dubbing wax is to put this wax on the thread if you are having a difficult time when building a tapered and had and the slips past the spot when you want that wrap to lie. Per tube.	1233			6.60
Loon Low Tack Swax				
Don't let the low tack label fool you. Britt Phillips turned me on to a technique using this product. He said that he tried every other wax on the market and this was the only one that worked. It works well with the "touch" dubbing method. Use fox squirrel dubbing. After a couple of swipes of the wax on the thread hold the thread taught while rotating it as the dubbing is "touched" to the thread. Makes an excellent collar in small nymphs. Per tube.	1231			6.60
Loon UV Clear Fly Finish Flourescing				
UV cure resin that you can apply to any pattern and make it Fluoresce. The fly becomes more sensitive to the light that is available uderwater, making it more visible to fish. Includes brush and applicator tips. Loon UV Clear Fly Finish Flow	9954		1/2 oz	18.00
•	9953		1/2 oz	18.00
Water thin UV cure resin. Thinnest UV-curing resin from Loon Outdoors. Cures in seconds when exposed to sunlight or artifical UV light source. It can be used to coat heads and bodies, adding strength and durability. Unlike other resisns, Flow is thin enough to penetrate tying materials and serve as a head cement replacement. Includes brush and 2 applicator tips. Loon UV Clear Fly Finish Thick			172 02	16.00
No mixing or waiting is required. It remains workable until exposed to direct sunlight or	1639		1/2 oz	18.00
Loon's UV lamps, at which point it will cure in a matter of seconds. Use as adhesive for eyes, a head cement, quick-building clear back for scuds, or instant repair for damaged flies.			172 32	10.00
Loon UV Fly Finish Thin				
Loon UV Paint	10000		1/2 oz	19.80
Liquid polyurethane fly paint and head finish that adheres to hackles, metal, and plastic. Cures in seconds in sunlight so you can change a fly's color right on the water with no waiting for air drying or solvent evaporation. Works extremely well with saltwater patterns. Contains no toxic solvents. Use direct sunlight or an optional UV Power light for the tying bench to provide instant drying. Colors: orange, red, and yellow. Per 1/2 oz. Tube.	2499			15.45
Loon UV Wader Repair	0000			E 00
Reliable field repair. Uses natual UV Rays to cure outdoors or use UV light indoors. Loon Water Base Head Cement	9298			5.00
A good all around cement with a water base for those concerned about toxic thinners. In convenient squeeze bottle with applicator tube and needle insert. 1 oz. bottle. Miscellaneous - Adhesives	2592		1 oz	6.75
	8000			

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Adhesives, Glues, Head Cement, and Pain	t				
Seasons On The Fly UV Curable Adhesive Combo Kit					
Contains one curing light, 10gm bottle of Thick and 10gm bottle of Thin UV Adhesive. No tack formulation, excellent bond for most natural and synthetic baits, does not whiten or soften under water.	7206				38.15
Seasons On The Fly UV Curable Adhesive Thick					
Premium all-around fishing adhesive, no tack formulation, excellent bond for most natural and synthetic baits. Does not whiten or soften under water. Colors: Fuchsia, Chartreuse, UV Sheen, Forest Green, Bright Red, Yellow, Shell Pink.	7215		Clear	10ml	10.90
Seasons On The Fly UV Curable Adhesive Thin					
Premium all-around fishing adhesive, no tack formulation, excellent bond fpr most natural and synthetic baits. Does not whiten or soften under water. Seasons On The Fly UV Premium Curing Light	7208			10ml	10.90
	7201				20.65
Wavelength 395NM. Adjustable beam, water resistant, clip on for easy storage. Optimal curing time is 1 minute at a distance of approximately 1" from the adhesive. Softex™	7201				20.03
Developed specifically to fly tying applications that can be used for coating eyes, heads, and wing cases. Dries clear in 2-4 hours and is 100% waterproof. If you need to do some home repairs on ceramic, metal, wood or fabric this product will work just fine. 2 fl. ounce bottle. This material contains toluene and has a strong odor, and it is considered a carcinogen. Best to apply in a well ventilated area, preferably outside. Solarez UV Resins	2511				12.75
Waterproof, non-yellowing, quick setting and best yettack free Polyester resin formulas. Comes in 5 gram tube,1/2 oz or 2 oz bottle. Comes in Thin Hard, Thick Hard and Flex formulations.	2046				6.20
Super 77-3M An aerosol spray can adhesive for gluing two or more sheets of foam together. Foam remains flexible after drying. Sets up in about thirty minutes. After placing the two sheet together, place a fairly heavy object on the two sheets of foam to aid in bonding of the two sheets. Per can (net weight 4.4oz)	2503				12.50
Vinyl Cement					
The original feather glaze. Apply with a small paint brush or bodkin. Only one application required to eliminate feather barbs from separating. Feathers remain pliable after drying. 1 oz. bottle.	2533				3.50
Vinyl Cement Thinner					
1 oz. bottle. Each.	2531				2.50
Zap Debonder					
Removes cured Super Glues from skin and work surfaces.	9292				4.99
Zap Flexy Tips					
For flow control and dry out prevention. 10 tips per bag.	9990	10			3.55
Zap Kicker	0000				0.00
Super glue accelerator with spray applicator. Handy must have product for use on cyanocrylate adhesives. Safe on most substrates including hard to bond combinations of materials. Expands for filling gaps. Use sparingly. If you want your Zap product to dry instantly, 2 oz. bottle.	2512				7.85
Zap PT- 27 Gel					
Won't run or drip. Perfect for eyes. 3 grams.	7116				2.45
Zap Quick Set Epoxy					
Quick set formula, 5 minute epoxy in plunger pack. 1/2 oz. Zap Silicone Tape	9291			1/2 oz	4.75
A new item recently added to the Zap line. Versatile, easy to use product. Fuses to itself with no sticky residue, bond is permanent and waterproof. Resists saltwater and UV rays; is completely flexible. Seals wet or dry leaks. Great item for emergency repair of broken rods, waders and other gear while on the stream.	9030				10.00
Zap Z-Poxy 15 Minute PT-35 Clear formula. Set time is 15 minutes. Tough permanent bond. Includes resin and hardener. 2 fl.oz. each, 4 fl.oz total.	8069				12.10
Zap-A-Gap 1/4 oz. bottle (PT-04)					
A quick drying glue for securing parts to flies, forming knots, leader-line connections and accessory repairs. Use Zap Kicker® to accelerate cure. Medium viscosity. Zap-A-Gap Brush On	2506				5.00
Medium viscosity. Has a brush for easy and more precise application. The brush on method eliminates the probablitiy of using too much glue. Dries in approximately 15 seconds. 1/4 oz. bottle.	2633			1/4 oz	5.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Adhesives, Glues, Head Cement, and Pain	t				
Zap-A-Gap PT-13					
Handy brush cap for neat, quick and precise glue application. Perfect for fly tying, forming knots, leader-line connections and accessory repairs. 1/4 oz. bottle. Medium viscosity.	7118				4.25
Zap-A-Gap Single Use PT-105					
Single-use Zap-A-Gap includes just the right amount of glue for one use. Each of the 5 tubes comes with a self-piercing, precision applicator tip. Medium CA+.	8070				5.00
Zap-A-Gap Thin Formula This is the super penetrating formula. The manufacturer has 60+ formulas, and this is one of the thinnest. 1/4 ounce bottle. The Thin Formula Zap a Gap is the same formula that is in the Wapsi Brush on Z-ment.	2501				4.85
Zap-Goo					
This is a fairly thick glue for securing eyes on wool or other synthetics. Does not run. Numerous other uses in fly tying and repairing broken objects around the house. Dries in 1-2 minutes. One ounce tube.	2507				5.15
Beads, Bar Bells, & Plastic, 3-D, and Flat	Eyes	}			
3D Big Fish Eyes - 1/2"					
These eyes are for larger patterns. Available in silver and super pearl. 3D Big Fish Eyes - 3/8"	10151	18		1/2" 13mm	5.00
These eyes are for larger patterns. Available in silver. 3D Molded Stick on Eyes	10150	20	Silver	3/8"	5.00
These eyes have a slight tackiness on the back, but must be glued with Zap Glue or a	10152	20		3.5mm	4.45
similar product to have a solid hold on the fly head. Available in prism red, prism silver,	10153	20		2.0mm	4.45
prism orange, prism chartreuse, pearl white and abalone. 20 eyes per pack. LIMITED TO CURRENT STOCK	10154	20		3.0mm	4.45
TO CONNENT STOCK	10155	20		2.5mm	4.45
	9031	20		5.0mm	3.50
	9032	20		6.0mm	3.50
Anodized Cone Heads					
For wooly buggers, muddlers, saltwater patterns etc. The colors are vivid and will not	10156	20		3/16"	3.75
wear off or fade from the cone head even in saltwater. Available in red, pink, green, silver, blue, black, and yellow. Size 3/16" fits hook sizes 6-10.	10157	20		3/8"	3.75
Bead Chain					
Bead chain is used for both fresh and saltwater pattern to add weight to the fly.	10161			X-Small 5/64"	3.90
Available in gold, black, silver. 18" per bag. To attach these eyes to the hook, use 50 or	10161			Small 3/32"	3.90
75 denier gel spun thread along with some Wapsi Z-ment. Place a little Z-ment on the	10163			Medium 1/8"	3.90
hook shank, wrap a small thread base where the eyes are to be placed. Build two small	10163			Large 5/32"	3.90
humps of thread leaving just enough space to place the bead chain between the thread humps. Figure 8 three or four firm thread wraps and then add a little more Z-ment to those wraps. Make a few more figure 8 wraps over the Z-ment and half hitch or whip finish the thread. Attach nylon or polyester thread of an appropriate denier to complete the fly.	10165			X-Large 3/16"	3.90
Black Beads (for eyes) - 3mm					
Half round Black eyes for deer hair mouse and sculpin patterns. Available in black, 225 per package. These eyes can be painted any color with spray paint. To install the eyes, use the Fly Tier's Hotpoint to burn 3mm holes in the deer hair. Brush out any burned hair with fine point scissors to create a clean socket. Place a small amount of Bond 527 glue in each socket and install the eyes. The easiest way to pick up the eye is to wet your index finger with a little saliva, press the finger onto the eye and it will adhere to the finger for easy placement in the socket.	10167		Black	3mm	1.25
Brite Beads					
Designed exclusively for fly tiers using a two-diameter hole. Brite Beads represent the	10170	25	Black Nickel		5.90
best balance among weight, silhouette, and hole diameter. For additional weight and to lick bead in place, tie on a few extra wraps of lead and push it up inside the larger hole at the rear of the bead. Will not tarnish. Available in 1/16", 5/64", 3/32", 7/64", 1/8", 5/32", 3/16", 7/32" and 1/4". Price varies by size.	10171 10172	25 25	Gold Copper		5.90 5.90
Bug Collars					
Bug collars are doughnut shaped beads that have a small cone on one side and a	7800	25		2.9mm	4.25
countersunk hole on the other. The cone side is designed to fit snugly behind most	7801	25		2.5mm	4.25
similarly sized or larger beads or cones. Colors: Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Pink, Fluorescent Red, Fluorescent White.	7802	25		3.7mm	4.25
Clear Cure Real Eyes					
Adhesive stick on eyes.	9014	20	Solar Flare	3/16"	2.50
. Lances to Grief on Gyoo.	5517	20	Joial Flair	J/ 10	2.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Beads, Bar Bells, & Plastic, 3-D, and Flat	Eyes	5			
Cone Heads	•				
For hook sizes 8, 10, or 12. Use as part of head for muddlers and other patterns that	10178	24		5/32" X-Small	3.55
you want to sink. Cone shaped. Colors: Black, Gold, Nickel and Black Nickel.	10179	24		7/32" Medium	3.55
	10180	24		1/4" Large	3.55
	9100	24		3/16" Small	3.55
Crab and Shrimp Eyes					
These are from Enrico Puglisi. Two inch mono stem is attached to the amber or black	10181	12		Small	6.80
eyes. Stems can be easily cut to desired length.	10182	12		Large	6.80
Crystal Beads					
Available only in ruby red. Silver lined. Small 3/32" fits hook sizes 6, 8, and 10. Midge 1/16" fits hook sizes 18, 20 and 22. Used specifically in the Umpqua mini leech pattern Cyclops Beads	10183		Red		2.40
Beads for nymphs, buggers etc. Machined with a narrow hole and a wider opening on	8064	24		1/16" (1.5mm)	2.55
the other side of the bead. Available in Gold, Black, Nickel, Copper, Black Nickel, and	9036	24		5/64" (2mm)	2.55
Brass.	9037	24		3/32"	2.55
	9038	24		7/64"	2.55
	9039	24		1/8" (3mm)	2.55
	9040	24		5/32"	2.55
	9041	24		3/16"	2.55
Dazl Eyes	0041	2-7		0/10	2.00
From Spirit River. These are bar bell shaped eyes for Clouser minnow and similar	10184	25	Black		5.15
patterns designed to get down in the water column. Perfectly symmetrical eyes are	10185	20	Nickel		5.15
machined from solid brass. Brass is non-toxic and more durable than lead. Available ir sizes 3/32", 1/8", 5/32", 3/16", and 7/32". Quantities of 100 or 1,000 may be special ordered. Price and quantity varies by size.			Gold		5.15
Dazzle Brass Beads					
Available in metallic red. Countersunk to facilitate sliding around the hook bend. Available in sizes 5/64", 3/32", 7/64", and 1/8". Other colors can be special ordered. Deep See Aluminum Eyes	10187	24	Metallic Red		4.45
Machined from high-grade aluminum. Designed for patterns where a large pupil is	10100	20		1/4"	E E0
important, without adding excessive weight. Includes Prismatic Tape eyes. Available in	10189 10190	20 15		3/8"	5.50 7.95
silver and black.	10190	10		3/6 7/16"	11.95
Doll Eyes	10191	10		7/10	11.93
A colored plastic eye with movable, audible black pupil. Available in black/yellow,	10194	36		3mm	2.20
black/white, and black/orange	10194	36		4mm	2.20
223, 1111, 111, 212, 113, 13, 13, 13, 13, 13, 13, 13, 13, 1	10193	36		7mm	2.20
	10190	36		10mm	2.20
Dumbbell Eyes Painted	10191	30		TOTTITI	2.20
Lead eyes painted with black pupils. Colors: Yellow, Red, Pearl, Fluorescent	9101	10		X-Small	3.10
Chartreuse.	9101	10		Small	3.10
	9102	10		Medium	3.10
	9103	10		Large	3.10
Dumbbell Eyes - Plain	3104	10		Large	3.10
Dumbell shaped lead eyes add action, weight and looks to a fly. Fits sizes 1 - 14. Avaliable in Midget (1/200 Oz.), Micro (120 Oz.), Mini (1/80 Oz.), X-Small (1/60 Oz.), Small (1/40 Oz.), Medium (130 Oz.), Large (1/20 Oz.), X-Large (1/10 Oz.) Dumbbell Eyes Non-Toxic Plain	9056	10			1.85
Cast out of a Non-Toxic alloy in the same dumbbell shape as lead eyes. 60% of the weight of lead.	9002	10			4.10
E Z Eyes A plastic eye with a solid black pupil. Lightweight and extremly durable. Use for streameres and hair bugs. Comes with a special tubing and instructions for making dumbell style eyes.	9046		Amber	4mm	3.65
Edson Gold Metal Eyes In the 1930's and 1940's Bill Edson was a well known fly tier, particularly for his streamer flies that were used in New England for brook trout and landlocked salmon. He developed metal eyes to use in place of Jungle Cock, which was relatively expensive even in those days. Over a period of time customers insisted on having these eyes on any of his patterns which included those such as the Light Edson Tiger	10166		Brass		4.95
and Dark Edson Tiger. Edson flies are featured in Joe Bate's book Fly Tying and Fishing Streamers. Package of 50 eyes					

Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown), Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). 10225 20 3mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10227 20 7mm 10228 16 8.5mm 10229 12 15mm	Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Improted from England, Use these soil and floable beads for brightening the heads on mymphs. Available in fluorescent preent, fluorescent refluorescent yellow, and fluorescent person, and fluoresc	Beads, Bar Bells, & Plastic, 3-D, and Flat	Eyes	5			
Improted from England. User those soil and flexible beads for brightening the heads on mymples. Available in fluorescent green, fluorescent englove, and fluorescent yellow, and fluorescent personal fluorescent persona		•				
Nymphs. Available in fluorescent green, fluorescent red, fluorescent yellow, and fluorescent green, fluorescent rod, fluorescent orange. Smit of 10, 12, 2nd 14 hooks.	•	10198			3mm	3.60
For hook sizes 10, 8, 6. Ultra-lightweight Fish-Skull® for tying, weightless, suspending streamers. 10201 10 10 10 10 10 10	nymphs. Available in fluorescent green, fluorescent red, fluorescent yellow, and fluorescent orange. 3mm for 10, 12, and 14 hooks.					3.60
Streamers						
10202 10 Clear Smm #5						5.90
10203	streamers.					5.90
10204 8 Clear 7 mm 87						5.90
1000						5.90
Fish Skull Flash Generator™ A unique fly lying material used in lying the Egg Sucking Flash Minnow. Dimpled fish scale finish. Fish Skull Head Hook size and range 2/0, 3/0, 4/0. The Fish Skull is a weighted head with a realistic battish profile that has specifically been designed for tying freshwater and sativated streamers. 30 eyes included. Available in Dark Grey. Golden Chartreuse. The Battish and Silver Baltfish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fly Tackle Retailers show Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual pholographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Mind(Golden). Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Fish Skull Living Eye Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual pholographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Mind(Golden). Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Fish Six on Eyes Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof 1579 120 Silver 1581 12						5.90
Fish Skull Flash Generator™ A unique fly lying material used in tying the Egg Sucking Flash Minnow. Dimpled fish scale finish. Fish Skull Head Hook size and range 2/0, 3/0, 4/0. The Fish Skull is a weighted head with a realistic bailfish profile that has specifically been designed for tying freshwater and saltwater streamers. 3D eyes included. Available in Dark Grey, Golden Chartreuse, Tan Baltfish and Sliver Baltfish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fily Tackle Retailers show Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual pholographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown), Wind (Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual pholographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown), Wind (Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive, Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive, Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive, Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. These are falt eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner or easier application. Black, pupil, Use for saltwater battish inlineans and freshwater straamers. Available in Minage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Chartreuse. Giass Beads - Killer Caddis ™ High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous paters including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Colors: Good Green, Fisecock, Root Bear, Out Medical, Black, Ruly, Emerical Green, Fisec, Gold, Fluorescent Fink, Pacil, Mine Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Golds Green, Peacock, Golds Green, Pe						5.90
Fish Skull Flash Generator™ A unique fly typing material used in tying the Egg Sucking Flash Minnow. Dimpled fish scale finish. Flash Skull Head Hook size and range 2/0, 3/0, 4/0. The Fish Skull is a weighted head with a realistic balfish profile that has specifically been designed for lying freshvater and saltwater streamers. 3/0 eyes included. Available in Dark Grey, Golden Chartreuse, Tan Balfish. Flash Skull Linding Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Mind(Golden), Fire (Grange/Red), Ice (Silver). M						5.90 5.90
A unique fly fying material used in fying the Egg Sucking Flash Minnow. Dimpled fish scale finish. Fish Skull Head Hook size and range 2/0, 3/0, 4/0. The Fish Skull is a weighted head with a realistic ballish profile that has specifically been designed for fying freshwater and saltwater standards. 3D eyes included. Available in Dark Crey, Golden Chartreuse, Tan Battish and Gilver Battish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fly Tackie Retailers and Gilver Battish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fly Tackie Retailers are actual photographs of 18th eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Wind (Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of 18th eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Wind (Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Eyes include. Directions included by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof the self sticking waterproof to ease application. Bick public last of the self sticking waterproof are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easer application. Bick pluid. Use for a still water battle bring the Holographic Chartreuse. Fish State Seads - Killer Caddis ** High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous pluid by the properties of the Holographic Chartreuse. Glass Beads - Killer Caddis ** High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous pluid by the properties of t	Figh Skull Floob CongretorIM	10207	0	Clear	13111111111113	5.90
scale finish. Fish Skull Head Hook size and range 2/0, 3/0, 4/0, The Fish Skull is a weighted head with a realistic battlish profile that has specifically been designed for tying freshwater and saltwater battlish profile that has specifically been designed for tying freshwater and saltwater and Saltwater and Saltwe Battlish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fty Tackle Retailers show the saltwater battlish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fty Tackle Retailers show. Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown), wind(Golden). Fire (Orange/Red.), ice (Silver). Wind(Golden). Fire (Orange/Red.), ice (Silver). Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goor crovered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater battlish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, Which, Red. Holographic (Silver, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. Glass Beads - Killer Caddis ^{1M} High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Blass Peads - Killer Caddis ^{1M} High quality Japanese beads. Roll, explored foren, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glass Beads - Killer Caddis Green Transparent. Glass Beads - Killer Caddis Green Transparent. Eyes include glass expoy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, October and Park of the Caddis Green Peacock, Boold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Eyes and the desure of the patent on		0400				3.50
Hock size and range 2/0, 3/0, 4/0. The Fish Skull is a weighted head with a realistic batifish profile that has specifically been designed for ying rehawdar and saltwater streamers. 3D eyes included. Available in Dark Grey, Golden Chartreuse. Tan Balfish and Silver Balfish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fly Tackle Retailers show Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown), 10210 20 6mm Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). 10225 20 3mm Mind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). 10226 20 4mm Mind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). 10227 20 7mm Mind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver), Ice (Silver). 10227 20 7mm Mind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver), Ice	scale finish.	9490				3.50
baitSh profile that has specifically been designed for tying freshwater and saltwaler streamers. 3D eyes included. Available in Dark Greys, Golden Charteruse, Fra a Baltifish and Sliver Battifish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fly Tackle Retailers show Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Province of the Colors						
streamers. 3D eyes included. Available in Dark Grey, Golden Chartreuse, Tan Balfish and Silver Battifsh. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fly Tackle Retailers show Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). Wind(Battif in the street of the					· ·	7.25
and Silver Baltifish. This product was voted the best of the 2010 Fly Tackle Retailers show Fish Skull Living Eyes Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown). Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red.), Ice (Silver). 10225 20 3mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10227 20 7mm 10228 12 15mm 10229 20 3mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10226 21 15mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10226 21 15mm 10226 21 15mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10226 21 15mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10226 21 15mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10226 21 15mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10226 21 15mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10227 20 7mm 10228 12 15mm 10228 12 15mm 10229 20 7mm 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10228 12 15mm 10228 12 15mm 10229 20 7mm 10229 21 21 21 10220 3/8°						7.25
show						7.25
Realistic fish eyes manufactured using the latest laser holographic technology. These are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown), Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver).	·	10213	8		Small-Medium	7.25
are actual photographs of fish eyes in a 3-D format. Colors: Earth (Golden Brown), Wind (Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). 10225	Fish Skull Living Eyes					
Wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), Ice (Silver). 10226 20 4mm 10227 20 7mm 10227 20 7mm 10228 16 8.5mm 9952 12 15mm		10209	20		5mm	3.90
10226 20		10210	20		6mm	3.90
10227 20	wind(Golden), Fire (Orange/Red), ice (Silver).	10225	20		3mm	3.90
Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Fish Eyes Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof 1579 120 3/8" Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof 1581 120 Silver 1/8" Filat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater bailfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. Fligh quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: 9085 150 2.2mm Small Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Solamon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Hot Beads ™ Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Pack № Glass Beads Hump-Bak ™ Glass Beads		10226	20		4mm	3.90
Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Flat Eyes Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof 1579 120 3/8" Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater balfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges in ymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksliver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orage. Pearl White. Hump-Bak ™ Glass Beads Hump-Bak ™ Glass Beads		10227	20		7mm	3.90
Fish Skull Sculpin Helmet Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Flat Eyes Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof 1581 120 Silver 178" Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltiwater batiffsh imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Chartreuse. Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltiwater batiffsh imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. Flat Sick on Eyes High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Cadis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Hot Beads M Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak M Glass Beads		4028	16		8.5mm	3.75
Eyes include. Directions included. Colors: Brown and Olive. Sizes: Mini, Small, Large. Flat Eyes Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof East Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater baitfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Chartreuse. Pellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads		9952	12		15mm	3.75
Flat Eyes Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof 1579 120 3/8" Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater baiffsh imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. Glass Beads - Killer Caddis™ High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	·					
Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof 1579 120 3/8" 1581 120 Silver 1/8" Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for satiwater baitfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for satiwater baitfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Plate 10221 56 5/32" Flat Sick on Eyes 10218 88 10219 84 5/32" 10220 64 11/4" 10221 56 5/16" 9034 77 9035 65 7/32" Glass Beads - Killer Caddis ™ High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: 9085 150 2.2mm Small 9086 70 9087 40 4.0mm Large Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Flot Beads ™ Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	•	7315	8			7.25
Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater bailfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. Aligh quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	,					
Flat Sick on Eyes These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for satikater bailfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic 10220 64 11/4" Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. ### High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: 9085 150 2.2mm Small Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. ### Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. ### Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. ### Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Paceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm ### Hole Beads ** Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Holographic Paceted Pacete	Large black pupils surrounded by a thin prismatic circle. Self sticking, waterproof			0.11		2.25
These are flat eyes that have a sticky back, but still need gluing to the head of the fly with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater batifish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. Glass Beads - Killer Caddis™ High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	FLACIA F	1581	120	Silver	1/8"	2.25
with Zap Goo or covered with Clear Cure Goo. Come on a special quick release liner for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater baitfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Chartreuse. 10219 84 10220 64 11/4" 10221 56 5/16" 10221 5/16" 10221 5/16" 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221 10221	•	40040	00		4 (0)	0.00
for easier application. Black pupil. Use for saltwater baitfish imitations and freshwater streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. 10220 64 1/4"						2.00
streamers. Ävailable in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. 10221 56						2.00
Felicity, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse. 9034 77 3/16" 9035 65 7/32" Glass Beads - Killer Caddis™ High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: 9085 150 2.2mm Small Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. 9035 65 7732" 9086 70 9087 40 4.0mm Large Large Large Large Large Large 20 Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	streamers. Available in Mirage, Yellow, White, Red, Holographic Silver, Holographic					2.00
Glass Beads - Killer Caddis™ High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	Yellow, Holographic Red, Holographic Gold and Holographic Chartreuse.					2.00 1.85
Glass Beads - Killer Caddis™ High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: 9085 150 2.2mm Small Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Rot Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads						1.85
High quality Japanese beads, uniform size and shape. Can be used in numerous patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: 9085 150 2.2mm Small Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	Glass Beads - Killer Caddis™	3000	00		1702	1.00
patterns including midges, nymphs, caddis, streamers and many others. Colors: Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads 2.2mm Small 9086 70 3.0mm Mediu 4.0mm Large 20 Large 20 21 22 23 24 25 3.2mm 3/32" 4.88mm 3/16"		9084	200		1 5mm Midge	2.55
Diamond, Pearl, White Emerger, Peacock Emerger, Amber, Caddis Green, Peacock, Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, 9087 40 4.0mm Large Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm 5628 20 Hot Beads™ Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. 9263 25 3.2mm 1/8" Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads					-	2.55
Root Beer, Gun Metal, Black, Ruby, Emerald Green, Silver, Gold, Fluorescent Pink, Salmon Pink, Pearl Opaque, Caddis Green Transparent. Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads						2.55
Glassy Eyes Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Hot Beads™ Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads Large 20 Large 22 4.3mm 3/32" 2.3mm 3/32" 2.3mm 3/32" 3.2mm 1/8" 9262 25 4.0mm 5/32" 4.88mm 3/16"						2.55
Handmade glass epoxy eyes. Colors: Amber, Black, Crutacean Pink, Olive, Peacock, Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Glass Beads Large Large Large 20 Large Large 4.0mm 3/32" 9261 25 2.3mm 3/32" 9262 25 3.2mm 1/8" 9263 25 4.0mm 5/32" 4.88mm 3/16"					<u></u> g-	
Quicksilver, and Red. Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Quicksilver, and Red. 5628 20 2.3mm 3/32" 9262 25 3.2mm 1/8" 9263 25 4.0mm 5/32" 4.88mm 3/16" Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	• •	0050	20		Lorgo	4.05
Hanak Diamond Tungsten Beads Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Orange, Pearl White. Page 25 3.2mm 1/8" 9262 25 4.0mm 5/32" 4.88mm 3/16" Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads		9000	20		Large	4.25
Faceted tungsten beads. Gold, Copper, Silver. Sizes: 2.5mm, 3.0mm, 3.5mm Hot Beads™ Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. Orange, Pearl White. Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads 5628 20 2.3mm 3/32" 9262 25 3.2mm 1/8" 9263 25 4.0mm 5/32" 4.88mm 3/16"						
Hot Beads™ Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. 9262 9262 9263 9264 9264 9264 9264 9264 9264 9264 9264	•	5628	20			7.20
Spirit River product features their patented counter drilled hole and more importantly have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. 9262 9262 9263 25 4.0mm 3/32" 9264 9264 9265 4.88mm 3/16"						5
have a baked on enamel finish over a base coat. 25 per pack. Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Pearl White. 9262 9263 9263 25 4.0mm 5/32" 9264 9264 9268 9269 9269 9269 9269 9269 9269 9269		9261	25		2.3mm 3/32"	5.95
Orange, Pearl White. 9263 25 4.0mm 5/32" 9264 25 4.88mm 3/16" Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads						5.95
9264 25 4.88mm 3/16" Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads	Orange, Pearl White.					5.95
Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads						5.95
·	Hump-Bak™ Glass Beads					
Bak™ patterns. Perfect for sizes 12- 18. Colors: Clear Rainbow, Copper Sheen, Pearl.	Designed with an offset hol, these beads are the ticket for Bubble-Bak™ or Flask-	9265				2.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size	Price
Beads, Bar Bells, & Plastic, 3-D, and Flat	Eyes	S		
I - Balz™ Black	•			
Spirit River product similar to their Dazl- Eyes™. They are durable, realistic imitations of baitfish, that include enamel iris color, chartreuse. Sizes: 5/32" (4mm), 3/16" (4.8mm), 1/4" (6.3mm). Price varies by size. I - Balz™ Gold	9075	12		7.00
Spirit River product. Machined from brass, they are durable, realistic imitations of baitfish, that include enamel iris color in red. Sizes: 5/32", (4mm), 3/16" (4.8mm), 1/4" (6.3mm). Price varies by size. Insta Jig Tungsten Heads	9074	12		7.00
Turns any standard subsurface pattern to ride deep and hook up. Moves the mass to	1847	10	1/8" 3.3mm	5.40
keep your hook gap nice and open. Colors: Black, Gold, Nickel	1848	10	5/64" 2mm	5.40
	1849	10	3/32" 2.3mm	5.40
	1850	10	7/64" 2.8mm	5.40
Lucent Beads (Tungsten)	1000	10	7701 2.011111	0.10
Lucent Beads are annodized to create a metallic sheen effect that sparkles and reflects	1658	20	2.mm 5/64"	5.00
light, catching the trout's eye more than standard bead colors. Colors: Steelhead Purple, Dark Olive, Burnt Orange.	1659	20	2.4mm 3/32"	5.00
Marbled Egg Bead- Speckled				
Add to any hook by melting it on with a lighter. Colors: Amber, Salmon, Flame, Orange, Pink.	9341	100	6mm	2.00
Mirage Dome Eyes	0000	20		2.05
Realistic eyes with the color shifting Mirage film as a base. The iris of these eyes will shift color tones when viewed from different angles. Sizes: 3/32", 5/32", 1/4", 3/8". Miscellaneous - Beads & Eyes	9060	20		3.95
Beads & Eyes	8003			
Mono Eyes	0000			
Tiny lightweight, plastic Nymph eyes. Great on Dragonfly Nymphs and Crawfish.	8073	24	Mini	2.90
Colors: Olive and Black. Package of 24	8079	24	Medium	2.90
· ·	8080	24	Large	2.90
	8081	24	X-Large	2.90
	9000	24	X-small	2.90
	9001	24	Small	2.90
Nymph Head Evolution - Caddisfly Tungsten Beadheads				
Mimics the round, undersized head and bullbous eyes of a typical caddis pupa. Colors:	9418	15	Small	6.65
Black, Brown, Olive. Per pack of 15 heads	9419	15	Medium	6.65
	9420	15	Large	6.65
Nymph Head Evolution - Clinger & Crawler Tungsten Beadheads			ŭ	
Has a flat broad profile. Colors: Black, Brown, Olive. Per pack of 15 heads.	9415	15	Small	6.65
	9416	15	Medium	6.65
	9417	15	Large	6.65
Nymph Head Evolution - Stonefly Tungsten Beadheads				
Mimics the flat, triangular shaped stonefly head. Colors: Black, Brown, Gold. Per	9421	15	Small	6.65
package of 15 heads.	9422	15	Medium	6.65
	9423	15	Large	6.65
Nymph Head Evolution - Swimmer & Burrower Tungsten Beadheads				
Has the typical oval shaped head profile, prominent egg shaped eyes and colors to	9412	15	Small	6.65
match most swimmer and burrower mayfly nymphs. Per pack of 15 heads. Colors: Black, Brown, Olive.	9413	15	Medium	6.65
•	9414	15	Large	6.65
Nymph Head Fly Color™ Brass Beads				
Round, countersunk fly tying beads. Colors: Black, Baetis Green Olive, Copper, Caddis		15	5/64" (2mm)	3.75
Green, Gold, Pink, Bloodworm Red, Silver, Steelhead Blue, Mayfly Brown	9174	15	3/32 (2.4mm)	3.75
	9175	15	7/64" (2.8mm)	3.75
	9176	15	1/8" (3.2mm)	3.75
	9177	15	5/32" (4mm)	3.75
Plactic Even	9178	15	3/16" (4.8mm)	3.75
Plastic Eyes	0040	40	4 5	0.05
For bass bugs and larger deer hair sculpin heads. Has stem on back that can be easily be removed with flush cutting nippers. Colors: White, Yellow, Orange, Red, Pink, gold,		18	4.5mm	3.65
Fluorescent Green, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Blue, Olive, and Brown.	9044	18	6mm	3.85
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	9045	18	7.5mm	4.10

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Beads, Bar Bells, & Plastic, 3-D, and Flat	Eyes	3			
Prismatic Tape Eyes	•				
Each eye has a flashy base with a solid black pupil. Colors: Chartreuse, Red, Silver,	9109	50		1.5mm	1.95
Yellow.	9110	40	Silver	2mm	1.95
	9111	40	Silver	3mm	1.95
Rainbow Beads (Veniard)					
Three vivid pearl colors in one bead give an iridescent rainbow effect. Sizes: 3mm and 4mm.	9408	30	Rainbow		3.00
Real Eyes Plus™					
Spirit River dumbell type eyes come with already installed enamel eyes. Sizes 5/32" (4mm), 3/16" (4.8mm), 7/32" (5.5mm), 1/4" (6.3mm). Price varies by size.	9071 9072	15 15	Gold/Chartreuse Nickel/Pearl		6.85 6.85
Real Eyes™ Gold					
Sprirt River makes these eyes similar to their Dazl-Eyes™. They have recessed pockets for customizeable eyes; either painted or filled with Prismatic Tape Eyes(included in package). Sizes: 5/32" (4mm), 3/16" (4.8mm), 7/32" (5.5mm), 1/4" (6.3mm). Price varies by size. Real Hot Eyes™	9073	15	Gold		6.85
These eyes sport a tough, baked-on emamel finish, recessed pockets for stick-on or	9112	15		3/16" (4.8mm)	5.00
painted eyes. Colors: Chartreuse and Orange	9113	15		7/32"	5.00
Slotted Tungsten Beads					
Colors: Black, Silver, Gold, Metallic Pink, Metallic Orange and Metallic Burnt Orange.	9428	20		4.6mm 3/16"	7.75
Other colors maybe Special Ordered.	9452	20		3.3mm 1/8"	7.10
	9453	20		2.3mm 3/32"	7.10
	9454	20		2.8mm 7/64"	7.10
	9455	20		3.8mm 5/32"	7.10
Stillwater Super White Beads					
Developed by Brian Chan and Phil Rowley	9116	25	White	3/32" (3mm)	5.00
Torr. From 0/01	9117	25	White	7/64" (8mm)	5.00
Tape Eyes - 3/8" Flat stick on eyes with shiny background and black pupils. Colors: Silver, Red, Green, and Yellow.	9118	48		3/8"	2.29
Tungsten Bomb Beads					
These beads are twice as heavy as brass and heavier than lead. Colors: Black Nickel,	9088	10		1/16" - 1.5mm	2.75
Black, Gold, Copper and Nickel.	9089	10		3/32" - 2.4mm	2.75
	9090	10		5/64" - 2mm	2.75
	9091	10		7/64" - 2.8mm	2.75
	9092	10		1/8" - 3mm	2.75
	9093	10		5/32" - 4mm	3.20
	9094	10		3/16" - 4.8mm	3.65
Tungsten Cone Heads					
The design features a hidden slot that lets the hook bend slip through easier. Colors:	9095	10		X-Small 4mm	4.85
Copper, Black, Gold, Black Nickel, and Nickel.	9096	10		Small 5 x 4mm	5.00
	9097	10		Medium 5 x 5m	5.45
	9098	10		Large 6x 6mm	6.35
Tuin Fues	9099	10		X-Large 6 x 6m	7.25
Twin Eyes	10160	25	Dlook	2 Emm	4.20
Imported from England. These are small black metal barbell eyes. 25 per package.	10168 10169	25 25	Black Black	2.5mm 4.0mm	4.20 4.20
	9033	25 25	Gold	4.0mm	3.50
D 1	0000	20	0014	1.011111	0.00
Books					
Advanced Fly Fishing Techniques					
by Lefty Kreh	23				29.95
Alaska Fishing					
by Rene Limeres and Gunna Pedersen	27				34.95
Art of the Fly					
by Frank O'Leary	1733				45.00
Basic Essentials - Weather Forecasting					
	41				7.95
Basic Fly Fishing (Dick Talleur)					
by Dick Talleur	1740				21.95

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size	Price
Books			
Best Flies for Idaho			
by Bret Thomas	51		19.95
Best Streams for Great Lake Steelhead			
by Bob Linseman	1747		35.00
Bonefish Fly Patterns			
by Dick Brown	1787		49.95
Bonefish- Tarpon - Permit			
by Al Raychard	78		16.95
Bonefish With a Fly	4754		20.05
by Randall Kaufman Bonefishing !	1754		26.95
by Randall Kaufmann	82		79.95
BugWater	02		19.90
by Arlen Thomasen	88		39.95
Cannibal Trout			00.00
by Andrew Williams	96		16.95
Catching Big Fish on Light Fly Tackle			
By Tom Wendelburg	1762		17.95
Currier's Quick and Easy Guide to Warmwater Fly Fishing			
by Scott Sanchez	351		26.95
Essential Saltwater Flies			
	5648		21.95
Everyone's Illistrated Guide to Trout on a Fly			40.05
by Chris Halla	1770		10.95
Fifty Places to Fly Fishes Before You Die by Chris Santella	58		24.95
Figuring Out Flies	36		24.93
by Chuck and Sharon Tryon	1777		15.95
Fish Florida Saltwater	.,,,		10.00
by Boris Arnov	119		13.95
Fishing Knots			
by Lefty Kreh	127		24.95
Includes DVD			
Fishing Small Flies (signed copy)			
Paperback by Ed Engel. Most small-fly books concentrate on the fly patterns, but presentation and tactics are just as important as the pattern itself. Small-fly fishers must carefully observe the trout and constantly adjust their techniques as they go. Engle covers the difficulty of detecting strikes and how to best play trout caught on small flies and gives advice on the aquatic insect orders and how to fish the hatches, depending on the water and the stage of the hatch. Covered too are special considerations for rods and reels for small-fly fishing and tactics for light tippets. Engle describes fishing specific waters, including tailwaters, freestone rivers, and spring creeks. Flies For Western Super Hatches	450		29.95
By Jim Schollmeyer & Ted Leeson	1793		44.95
Fly - Fishing for Bonefish (by Chico Fernandez)			
by Chico Fernandez	156		54.95
Fly Design Theory & Practice			
by Joe Bruce	1797		17.95
Fly Fisher's Primer			
by Paul Fling & Donald L. Puterbaugh	154		12.95
Fly- Fishing for Alaska's Artic Grayling			
Cecilia Kleinkauf	5651		19.95
Fly Fishing for Bonefish			
by Dick Brown	158		39.95
Fly Fishing Guide to Henry's Fork			
by Mike Lawson	5660		24.95
Fly Fishing Inland Oceans - An Angler's Guide to Fishing the Great Lakes			
by Jerry Darkes	1813		29.95
Fly Fishing Knots and Connections			
by Lefty Kreh	168		14.95

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size Price
Books		
Fly Fishing Pressured Water		
by Lloyd Gonzales	172	49.95
Fly Fishing Techniques for Smallmouth Bass		
by Harry Murray	1815	19.95
Fly Fishing the Baja & Beyond		
By Mike Reiser	1802	25.00
Fly Fishing the Florida Keys		
The Guide's Guide by Skip Clement and Andrew Derr	176	25.00
Fly Fishing the Henry's Fork		
by Mike Lawson	178	14.95
Fly Fishing the High Country		
by John Gierach	180	16.95
Fly Patterns of British Columbia	400-	
by Arthur James Lingren	1825	29.95
Fly Patterns of the Yellowstone	1020	17.05
by Craig Matthews & John Juracek FlyFisher's Guide to Colorado	1828	17.95
•	147	26.95
by Marty Bartholomew FlyFisher's Guide to Michigan	147	20.95
by Jim Bedford	149	26.95
FlyFisher's Guide to Northern New England	149	20.93
by Steve Hickoff and Rhey Plumley	152	28.95
FlyFisher's Guide to Northern Pennsylvania	102	20.00
by Dave Wolf	1800	28.95
FlyFisher's guide to Wyoming		25.55
Ken Retallic	5649	26.95
Flyrodding Florida Saltwater		
	186	29.95
Fly-Tying Techniques & Patterns		
by John Randolph. Beginners and experienced flytiers alike will find this book to be a valuable resource for learning to tie beautiful and effective flies. With over 350 step-by-step color photographs, this book is one of the most visually rich and informative flytying books ever published.	7242 -	18.95
From Field to Fly		
by Scott J. Seymour	198	9.95
Guide to Aquatic Trout Foods		
by Dave Whitlock	204	22.95
Guide to Fly Tying		
by Dick Talleur	206	24.95
Hot Bass Flies (Hardback)		
by Deke Meyer	1836	39.95
Innovative Flies and Techniques (hardcover)	-1.	
by Al & Gretchen Beatty	214	49.95
Innovative Flies and Techniques (paperback)	045	05.00
by Al & Gretchen Beatty	215	35.00
Inside Fly Tying	4020	40.05
by Dick Talleur	1838	19.95
Introduction to Saltwater Fly Tying	222	24.05
by Scott Sanchez	222	34.95
L.L. Bean Fly Fishing Handbook	226	18.95
by Dave Whitlock (Second edition) Match the Hatch II	220	16.93
An on stream guide for the Clear Fork River (Ohio)	238	16.95
Mexico Blue Ribbon Fly Fishing Guide	200	10.00
by Ken Hanely	244	24.95
Michigan Blue Ribbon Fly Fishing Guide	△ 77	24.90
by Bob Linseman	246	24.95
Miscellaneous - Books	_ 10	27.33
·	8002	

Item Name	Part# Pack Color	Size Price
Books		
Montana Blue-Ribbon Fly Fishing Guide		
by Steve Probasco	1852	24.95
New York Hatches		
by Paul Weamer	1856	21.95
North Island Trout Fishing Guide		
John Kent	5656	29.95
Permit on a Fly		
by Jack Samson	1875	29.95
Peterson Field Guide to Freshwater Fishes	5050	40.00
by Lawrence Page Peterson's Field Cuide to Freehungter Fields (2nd Edition)	5659	19.00
Peterson's Field Guide to Freshwater Fishes (2nd Edition) Lawrence Page	5641	21.00
Peterson's First Guide to Fishes	3041	21.00
by Michael Filisky	57	5.95
Practical Fishing Knots	31	5.95
by Mark Sosin & Lefty Kreh	277	15.95
Prey		10.50
by Carl Richards	281	24.95
Productive Stillwater Flies	-	•
by Mike Andreasen and Dennis Brakke	283	27.95
River Journal - Big Hole (paperback)		
Steve Probassco	5635	15.95
River Journal - Rio Grande (hardcover)		
Craig Martin	5637	19.95
River Journal - Thompson River (paperback)		
Arthur J. Lingren	5634	14.95
River Journal - Yellowstone Park (paperback)		
Bruce Staples	5636	15.95
Saltwater Fly Fishing from Maine to Mexico		
by Don Phillips	1893	14.95
Saltwater Fly Tying		
by Frank Wentink	1888	22.95
Smelt Fly Patterns		
by Donald A. Wilson	306	19.95
Sport Fish of the Atlantic	040	10.05
by Vic Dunaway	318	19.95
Spring Creeks	F640	E0.05
by Mike Lawson Steelhead Dreams (hardcover)	5642	59.95
by Matt Supinski	320	39.95
Steelhead Dreams (paperback)	320	39.93
by Matt Supinski	321	29.95
Steelhead Fly Fishing and Flies	321	29.93
by Trey Combs	50	19.95
Steelhead Guide	00	10.00
(Fourth edition) by John Nagy	324	32.95
The Art and Science of Fly Fishing	021	02.00
by Lenox Dick & Friends	1928	19.95
The Art of Tying the Bass Fly		
by Skip Morris	340	26.95
The Art of Tying the Dry Fly (paperback)		
by Skip Morris	342	29.95
The Art of Tying the Nymph		
by Skip Morris	344	29.95
The Bahamas Fly Fishing Guide		
(Second edition) by Stephen and Kim Veltas	346	29.95
The Basic Manual of Fly Tying		
by Paul Fling & Don Puterbaugh	348	17.95
The Classic Guide to Fly- Fishing for Trout		
by Charles Jardine	1940	40.00
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phon	ne: 630-294-2947	Page 11 of 120

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size	Price
Books			
The Hatches Made Simple			
by Charlie Meck	1948		35.00
Thunder Creek Flies			
by Keith Fulsher and Dave Klausmeyer	382		34.95
Trout and Their Food			
by Dave Whitlock	388		16.95
Trout Country Flies			
From greater Yellowstone Masters. by Bruce Staples	1877		39.95
Trout Flies for the 21st Century			
by Dick Talleur	392		24.95
Trout Flies of the East			
by Jim Schollmeyer and Ted Leeson	394		34.95
Trout Streams and Hatches of Pennsylvania			
by C. Meck	401		21.95
Trout Streams of Northern New England	1001		40.0=
by Dave Klausmeyer	1881		18.95
Tying & Fishing Tailwater Flies	4000		00.05
by Pat Dorsey	1883		39.95
Tying Catskill Style Dry Flies	400		40.05
by Mike Valla	423		49.95
Tying Flies Like a Pro	1000		10.05
by Marty Bartholomew	1889		19.95
Tying Flies the Paraloop Way	422		25.00
by Ian Moutter Tying Foam Flies	433		35.00
by Skip Morris	439		16.95
Tying Nymphs	439		10.95
by Randall Kaufman	441		42.95
Tying Saltwater Flies - 12 of the Best	441		42.33
by Deke Meyer	443		9.95
Tying Small Flies (signed copy)	440		0.00
by Ed Engle. Paperback	445		29.95
Tying Strong Knots			20.00
by Bill Herzog	1897		6.95
Western Fly Fishing Strategies			
by Craig Mathews	454		18.95
Western Streamside Guide			
by Dave Hughes	1913		15.95
Dubbing			
Dubbing			
Angora Goat Dub Dispenser #1	1011		44.55
This material is spikey and will produce a buggy appearance especially when a dubbing loop is used. It can be cut into shorter lengths and blended with the other dubbing to create a varied texture. Convenient dub box #1 with 12 colors: black, white, olive, green, yellow, hot orange, dun, ginger, red, light olive, brown olive, fiery brown.	1211		14.55
Angora Goat Dub Dispenser #2			
This material is spikey and will produce a buggy appearance especially when a dubbing loop is used. It can be cut into shorter lengths and blended with the other dubbing to create a varied texture. Convenient dub box #2 with 12 colors: claret, green, light blue, kingfisher blue, purple, cerise, hot pink, fluorescent red, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent orange, fluorescent fire orange, fluorescent chartreuse.	1212		14.55
Angora Goat Dubbing			
A great substitute for Natural Seal. Coarse, spikey fiber that has a unique translucency. Good for many salmon and steelhead patterns as well as large nymphs. Colors: Brown and Burnt Orange. Other colors can be special ordered or purchased in Dubbing dispensers.	7314		2.00
Antron Dubbing Blends Dispenser # 2			
Translucent and reflective trilobal fiber. Adds sparkle to any fly body. Use by itself or blend with other dubbings. Colors: blue grass, forest green, olive damsel, mint, golden olive, light olive dun, golden tan, squirrel bell, march brown, rust, dark stone, charcoal, gray. Per box.	1187		16.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size	Price
Dubbing				
Antron Sparkle Dubbing				
Made by Wapsi. Translucent and reflective trilobal fibers adds life like sparkle to any fly. Use it in a blend or by itself. Available in White, Light Yellow, Light Gray, Ginger Variant, Claret, Light Olive, Green, Cahill Cream, Dark Stone, Chocolate, March Brown Hexagenia, Charcoal Gray, Rust, Chinese Red, Medium Olive, Light Olive Dun, Squirre Belly, Peacock, Hares Ear, Light Olive, Fluorescent Yellow, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Golden Olive. Arizona Semi- Seal				2.30
A long fibered dubbing that works well in a dubbing loop. Popular for leech patterns.	1121			2.75
A long inbered unbring that works well in a dubbling loop. Popular for leech patterns. This material is used in a new Umpqua pattern Chan's Cone Head Mini Leech with an extra small cone head followed by a red crystal bead. Colors: Canadian Olive, Gray Olive, Brown Brick, Reddish Brown, Steelhead Orange, Black/Red, Crystal, Chartreuse Deep Leech, Dark Olive, Golden Olive, Shrimp Olive. Per package. Arizona Synthetic (Dubbing Blend)				2.73
A wonderful synthetic dubbing which is easy to dub. Colors: Natural Peacock, Bronze	1117			2.75
Peacock, Dark Hare's Ear, Hare's Ear, Chocolate, Pheasant Tail, Black, Dirty Yellow, Cream, Light Peacock, Burnt Orange, Red, Golden Peacock, Caddis Green. Per package.	1117			2.73
Awesome Possum Dubbing	4404			2.00
Made from Australian Opossum. Easy to dub for both nymphs and dry flies. Colors: creamy yellow, burnt orange, gray, brown, rusty brown, dark olive, black, olive, golden olive, golden stone, red, natural white, natural brown, dark dun. Per package.	1181			2.90
Awesome Possum Dubbing Dispenser	f 1170			17.00
Perfect blend of guard hair and soft underfur makes an awesome nymph dubbing. 12 of the most popular colors in a convenient dispenser box. Colors: Orange, Burnt Orange, Bleached Ginger, Gray, Brown, Rusty Brown, Olive, Black, Golden Stone, Golden Olive, Natural Brown, Dark Olive.	1 1179			17.00
Beaver Dub				
Rates with rabbit as an easy material to dub. About 50 or 60 years ago the theory was to use water based animals such as the beaver for dry flies, and land based animals fo nymphs. That theory hasn't applied in at least 20 years. Beaver can be mixed with a small amount of synthetic dubbing to create a blend with just at bit of sparkle. A small coffee grinder is all that is required to make the blend. Colors: black, rust brown, natural (gray), caddis green, golden stone, ginger, rusty spinner, mahogany brown, sulfur orange, blue dun, Adam's gray, callibaetis, blue wing olive, amber, pale morning dun, dark tan, pale yellow, light Cahill, rusty brown, tan, olive. Per package.	1164			2.80
Beaver Dub Box #1				
Rates with rabbit as an easy material to dub. About 50 or 60 years ago the theory was to use water based animals such as the beaver for dry flies, and land based animals fo nymphs. That theory hasn't applies in at least 20 years. Beaver can be mixed with a small amount of synthetic dubbing to create a blend with just at bit of sparkle. A small coffee grinder is all that is required to make the blend. Colors: Blue Dun, Mahogany Brown, Tan, Caddis Green, Olive, Light Cahill, Black, Sulphur Orange, Adams Gray, Pale Morning Dun, Golden Olive, Blue Wing Olive. Camel Dubbing	1163			17.00
Dubs fast and easy, made of very fine underfur. Smooth to the touch yet extremely	9998			2.50
kinky. Unmatched for small flies. Colors: Cream, Orange, Gray, Natural Tan, Brown, Light Olive, Dark Brown, Olive, Brown Olive, Black, Amber, Dark Olive. Camel Dubbing Dispenser	9990			2.50
Made of very fine underfur. Smooth to the touch yet extremely kinky. Unmatched for	9310			14.55
small flies. Dubs fast and easy. 12 colors - Cream, Orange, Gray, Natural Tan, Brown, Light Olive, Dark Brown, Olive, Brown Olive, Black, Amber, Dark Olive. Canadian Diamond Dub (Great Canadian Dubbing)	0010			14.00
ζ,	1000			2.00
A super fine metallic synthetic sparkle dubbing that is similar to Ice Dub. Extremely easy to use. It can be used for nymph and dry flies down to size 26. Colors: UV pearl, silver, peacock, olive brown, tan, purple, holographic silver, grey, chocolate brown, hot yellow, rusty brown, peacock black, olive, caddis green, light olive, golden brown, red, light yellow, black, holographic brown, holographic copper, holographic gold, bronze olive, sand shrimp, pink. Per package.	1088			3.00
Cohen's Carp Dub Dispenser				,
New in 2014, deer hair sculpting artist Pat Cohen created these beautiful and practical colors for carp fly patterns. This is a long fiber is a mix of four synthetic dubbing materials including just a bit of flash fiber. It is well suited to use in dubbing loop or split thread application to create a shaggy appearance. Colors: northern lights black, blaze orange, crazy zee orange, alfredo cream, molting grey, stone ground mustard, martian mean green, cray zee olive, the olive bar, rain forest green, rusty nail. Packaged in a convenient clear 12 compartment plastic box with a hole for easy removal with a dubbing teaser. Per box. Individual packages may be SPECIAL ORDERED. Cost per package is \$2.25.	5346			19.95
ONDENED. Out por paurage 15 #2.20.				

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Dubbing					
Crawdub Dubbing Dispenser					
12 compartment box. All the necessary colors to tie any crayfish pattern. This is a short fiber soft synthetic dubbing. Easy to dub. Colors: tan, softshell, gray, pale olive, gray/olive, dark orange, orange olive, burnt orange, mud brown, brown olive, rusty brown, and brick. Per box. Czech Nymph Dubbing	1209				14.55
A soft fine dubbing with just the right amount of flash added to the mix. The Czech Nymph dubbing consists of rabbit, fine antron, camel hair and fine pearlescent fibers. Colors: White, Light Yellow, Gold Yellow, Chartreuse, Cream, Brown, Gold Olive, Olive, Orange, Fluorescent Pink, Red, Black, Gray, Light Brown, Light Olive, Light Orange, Hot Orange, Light Pink, Purple, Cinnamon.	7177				2.90
Czech Nymph Dubbing Brush					
Hemmingway's now offers a pre-constructed dubbing brush that allows easy and consistent application of dubbing. Save time and have consistent dubbed bodies everytime. Use for any nymph patterns. Colors: White, Light Yellow, Golden, Chartreuse, Cream, Brown, Gold Olive, Olive, Orange, Fluroescent Pink, Red, Black, Gray, Light Brown, Light Olive, Light Orange, Hot Orange, Light Pink, Purple, Cinnamon.	7180				5.45
Dave Whitlock SLF Pattern Blends					
Dubbing blends designed by Dave Whitlock to tie his world famous fly patterns. Colors are Red Fox Squirrel Nymph-Thorax, Red Fox Squirrel Nymph-Abdomen, Sowbug Gray, Sowbug Tan, Scud & Shrimp Gray, Scud & Shrimp Olive, Scud & Shrimp Tan, Scud & Shrimp Orange/Pink, Dragonfly Nymph Olive, Dragonfly Nymph Dark, Damsel Nymph Olive, Damsel Nymph Tan, Golden Stone Nymph, Brown Stone Nymph, Dark Stone Nymph, Hellgrammite, Nearnuff Sculpin Olive, Nearnuff Sculpin Golden Brown, Nearnuff Crayfish Natural Brown, Nearnuff Crayfish Sandy Gray, Nearnuff Crayfish Natural Orange, Minnow Belly, Stonefly Nymph Gills and Minnow Gills	7111				3.00
Dave Whitlock's Plus SLF - box #2					
A blend of Synthetic Living Fiber (SLF) with a touch of Prism dub. Colors: golden stonefly nymph, brown stone nymph, dark stone nymph, hellgrammite, nearnuff sculpin olive, golden brown, nearnuff crayfish sandy gray, nearnuff crayfish orange, nearnuff crayfish orange, minnow belly, stonefly nymph gills, and minnow gills. Per box of 12 colors.	1109				19.00
Dave Whitlock's Plus SLF- box #1					
Fox squirrel nymph - thorax, fox squirrel - abdomen, sow bug gray, sow bug tan, scud & shrimp gray, scud & shrimp olive, scud & shrimp tan, scud & shrimp orange/pink, dragonfly nymph olive, dragonfly nymph dark brown, damsel nymph olive, damsel nymph tan. These are Dave Whitlock's original blends now with a touch of prism dub. Designed to tie his world famous patterns. Per box of 12 colors. Dilly Wax from Fly Rite	1107				19.00
This is a very popular fly tying wax and also can be used a dressing for your fly line and leader. Comes in a squeezable tube with a twist off cap. Two ounce tube.	4434				5.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Australian Possum	0500		Nintronal		2.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Badger	9569		Natural		3.00
Dubbling 100% Natural Dadger	7252				3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Beaver					0.00
	9969		Natural		3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Coyote					
Dubbing 100% Natural Fox Squirrel	7264				3.00
Dubbling 100 /0 Natural Fox Squiller	7277				3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Gray Fox					
	5213				3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Gray Squirrel					
100% Natural. Colors: Natural and Caddis Green Dubbing 100% Natural Hare's Mask	4034		Natural (gray)		3.00
Dubbing 10070 Matarial Haro's Iviabit	7274		Natural		3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Mink					
Natural and Dyed Black.	3470				3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Muskrat	7224				3.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Dubbing					
Dubbing 100% Natural Rabbit					
Rabbit dubbing has always been a staple in fly tying. WTFT adds Natural Rabbit to our 100% Natural Dubbing line, enabling tiers to mix or add materials as desired or use alone. This soft, fine dubbing can be used on many patterns when natural or dyed, all-	9154				2.75
purpose dubbing is needed. Colors: Natural White, Black, Orange, Yellow, Flesh, Purple, Fluorescent Yellow,					
Cream, Fluorescent Pink, Shrimp, Fluorescent Fuchsia, Light Olive, Olive, Rust, Brown, Dark Brown, Rusty Brown, Natural Medium Dun, Shad Gray, Natural Brown, Red, Crawfish Orange, Natural Light Dun, Golden Stone, Natural Light Tan, Natural Dark Tan, Flame, Dark Olive, Blue, Green, Chincilla.					
Dubbing 100% Natural Raccoon					
Dubbing 100 % Natural Naccoon	7188				3.00
	7235		Light Brown		3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Red Fox	7200		Light brown		3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Skunk	7200				3.00
2.22.1.g 100.70 (tatalia) (tatali	7278				3.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Snowshoe Hare	7210				0.00
Dubbing 100% Natural Woodchuck	7127				3.00
·	7244				3.00
Dubbing Brush Deer Hair Hemmingway's Deer hair Dubbing Brush really shows the versatility of using deer hair	7217				5.45
qualities as a dubbing material. Colors: Black, Brown, Yellow, Red Fox, Cream Item #7217	1211				0.40
Dubbing Dispenser (Empty)					
12 compartment with holes. Load your favorite dubbing for travel. Dubbing Dispenser Clear (Empty)	9322				3.55
12 compartment box to put your favorite dubbngs in to travel.	9321				4.55
Dubbing Special Blend for Pink Squirrel					(
Blended dubbing from recipe of original Pink Squirrel pattern. Dubbing Wax	7173				3.00
Made from Pure Beeswax. Natural bee's wax has been a reliable part of fly tying for many years. Pliable and the right stickiness for all threads. Leaves no chunks on thread	2983 d				2.50
and naturally softens in hand. Dubbing Wax, BT's Super Tackey					
SUPER TACKY for size 10 and larger flies .Developed by commercial tiers Al and	1224				7.50
Gretchen Beatty In a convenient tube with screw mechanism to advance the wax. This dubbing wax is on par with the old Overton's Wonder Wax.					
Dubbing Wax, BT'sTacky Developed by commercial tiers Al and Gretchen Beatty. Two distinctive formulas	1227				7.50
TACKY for small flies 12 and smaller, SUPER TACKY for size 10 and larger flies. In a convenient tube with screw mechanism to advance the wax. This dubbing wax is on part with the old Overton's Wonder Wax.					7.50
Euro-Seal Dispenser #1					
A natural fur seal substitute for salmon and steelhead flies. This dubbing has a soft satin sheen, yet spikey enough for dubbing salmon fly bodies. Box #1. Colors: claret, fluorescent purple, rusty orange, mottled caddis, fluorescent pink, red, fluorescent	1215				14.00
green, pink, fluorescent blue, fluorescent orange, dark olive, and white. Per box. Euro-Seal Dispenser #2					
Another synthetic dubbing from Cascade Crest Tools. Colors: dark olive, white,	1217				14.00
mottled olive, mottled rusty orange, red, golden olive, claret, brown, gold, mottled olive brown, black, and gray. Per box.	1217				14.00
Fly Rite Extra Fine Poly Dubbing					
This is true polypropylene dubbing, not polyester. It has a density that is less that water and therefore floats. Easy to dub to a fine radius over thread that allows making a thin tapered body. This product has stood the test of time and remains a popular dubbing material both in the US and Europe. Colors: #2 black, #3 dark olive, #5 rust, #7 dark gray, #10 blue winged olive, #11 orange, #17 golden brown, #19 light tan, #20 dark tan, #22 light Cahill, #24 tiny blue wing olive, #29 western olive, #30 march brown, #32 rusty olive, #34 quill Gordon, #35 inchworm green, #38 pale watery tallow, #40 caddis pupa					4.75
green, #41 pale olive, and #42 dark olive brown and #43 camel. Per package.					
Fly Rite Wallet Size Portfolio	1005				70.45
All 46 colors of Fly Rite dubbing in a large wallet size portfolio. In addition the colors are grouped together by shade and tint instead of color number for easy reference. Each.	1225				70.45

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Dubbing					
Frankie McPhillips Traditional Irish Dubbing Box					
Imported from Veniard's in England. This is a spikey dubbing similar to seal's	1078			Colors 1-12	28.75
fur.Frankie McPhillps Box #1 Colors: brown olive, Donegal olive, dirty olive, golden	1080			Colors 13-24	28.75
bumble olive, golden olive dark, sooty olive (erne), green olive, medium olive, light olive, dark fiery brown, and fiery brown. Per box.	1082			Colors 25-36	28.75
	1084			Colors 37-48	28.75
Hare'E Ice Dub	0440				0.05
Perfect mix of Hare's Ear and Ice Dub. Colors: Black, Brown, Caddis Green, Golden Brown, Grey, Bloody Black, Hare'E Ear, Olive, Olive brwon, Peacock, Rust, Rusty Orange, Tan, White.	9448				2.95
Hareline Dubbin Dispenser					
Hareline Dubbin's most popular colors in a 12 compartment box. 100% rabbit hair perfectly blended. Colors: Light Cahill, March Brown, Gray, Hares Ear, Dark Hares Ear, Black, Olive, Caddis Green, Chocolate Brown, Cinnamon Caddis, Olive Brown, Olive Hares Ear.	1130				19.95
Hareline Dubbing					
Blended rabbit fur is one of the easiest materials to dub. This rabbit includes some guard hairs that add a little spikiness to the dubbed body. Colors: Light Cahill, March Brown, Adams Gray, Hare's Ear, Dark Hare's Ear, Dark Dun, Black, Yellow, Bright Yellow, Olive, Light Olive, Insect Green, Caddis Green, Orange, Hot Orange, Rusty Orange, Brown, Green Damsel, Red, Light Gray, Stonefly, Rust, Chocolate Brown, Cinnamon Caddis, Dark Olive, Amber, Antique Gold, Olive Dun, Olive Brown, Purple, Olive Tan, Seal Brown, Olive Hare's Ear, Peacock, White, Cream, Golden Brown, Dark Olive Brown, Ginger, Hendrickson Pink, McKenzie Caddis Green, Sand, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Lime Green, Fluorescent Coral, Fluorescent Yellow, Fluorescent Pink, Fluorescent Red.	1131				2.80
Hareline Superfine Dry Fly Dubbing					
This dubbing is similar to Rene Harrop superfine dry fly dubbing, only it has a slightly finer texture. It is extremely easy to dub and is well suited to size 16 and smaller flies. The fiber structure is very long. Colors: Sulphur orange, Hendrickson Pink, Adams Gray, Caddis Green, Pale Yellow, Rusty Brown, Blue Wing Olive, Pale Morning Dun, Black, Gray Olive, Brown, Tan, Olive Brown, Cinnamon Caddis, and Olive.	1133				3.00
Hareline's Low Tack Wax - Oval Travel Tube					
Hareline's blend for treating thread and floss. Ideal for the tying kit.	7809				4.30
Hareline's Low Tack Wax Large Tube					'
Hareline's blend for treating thread or floss. Hareline's Touch Dub Wax - Large Tube	7808				5.95
Halelille's Touch Dub Wax - Large Tube	7810				5.95
Hareline's Touch Dub Wax - Travel Oval Tube	7010				0.00
	7811				4.30
Hare's Ear Plus Dubbing Dispenser					
Rabbit and guard hairs make it very spikey along antron for some added sparkle. 12 compartment box. Colors: Rusty Orange, Dark hares Ear, Insect Green, Black, Reddish Brown, Hares Ear, Dark Olive, Tan, Chocolate Brown, Gold, Olive Brown, Olive Hares Ear.	9320				19.95
Hare-Tron Dubbin Dispenser					
Haretron is a balanced mix of rabbit and Antron. Packaged in a convenient plastic box with compartments. 12 most popular colors: gray, light olive, brown, black, yellow, golden stone, olive, caddis green, dark brown, burnt orange, seal brown, cinnamon caddis, and shrimp pink. Per box.	1139				18.25
Ice Dub					
Similar to the Ultra Holographic Dub only a finer material. Great sparkle and dubs beautifully. Colors: peacock, shrimp pink, pearl, light olive, black, blue steelie, caddis green, UV light gray, UV pink, olive brown, golden brown, rusty brown, claret, tan, UV dun, chartreuse, dark olive, peacock black, UV purple, copper, olive, UV red, hot yellow, minnow belly, pheasant tail, UV cinnamon, kingfisher blue, emerald green, fluorescent lime green, UV peacock eye, UV brown, and hot orange. Other colors may be ordered. Ice Dub Dispenser	1173				3.30
This is a truly "NEW" material. Very easy to dub. A synthetic fine sparkle dubbing that	1166				20.55
can be used on dry flies, nymphs, steelhead, and bonefish patterns to name a few. Just pull a small amount out of the package and keep the fibers separated when applying this material to the thread. No dubbing wax required. Focus on using small amounts. Less is more! Colors: peacock, UV light olive, UV black, UV shrimp pink, UV red, UV pearl, olive brown, olive, green caddis, orange, pearl, and chartreuse. Per box.					20.00

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size Price
Dubbing		
Ice Dub Dispenser II		
This is a truly "NEW" material. Very easy to dub. A synthetic fine sparkle dubbing that can be used on dry flies, nymphs, steelhead, and bonefish patterns to name a few. Just pull a small amount out of the package and keep the fibers separated when applying this material to the thread. No dubbing wax required. Focus on using small amounts. Less is more! Colors: Chocolate Brown, UV Cinnamon, UV Dun, UV Fluorescent Hot Pink, Golden Brown, Hot Yellow, Minnow Belly, Peacock Black, UV Pink, Rusty Brown, Silver Holographic, UV Tan. Life Cycle Caddis Dubbing Dispenser		20.55
12 compartment box. A very fine synthetic that is easy to dub. Colors: cream, pale green, green, bright green, olive, light olive, yellow, orange, ginger, brown, gray, and black. Per box.	1191	17.00
Lightnin™ Dub		
From Spirit River, a moderately coarse synthetic that makes a spiky body on a nymph or streamer. Easy to dub by just pulling the fibers apart before dubbing. Has a bit of sparkle material, like Angel Hair, mixed in with the primary material. Colors: purple, peacock, sand shrimp, marmalade, midnight haze, chocolate brown, black and chartreuse. Per package. Lite- Brite TM Dispenser	1183	2.50
Spirit River 12 compartment box. A very long fiber sparkle material that can be used as a dubbing, or can be cut up into smaller pieces and blended with any natural dubbing. Colors: pearl blue, salmon pink, ocean blue, bright yellow, pearl green, river green, copper, polar pearl, gold, and fire fox peacock. Per box. Lite-Brite™	1197	10.50
Spirit River product. 6" (bagged) long finely shredded thin mylar. Colors: rainbow, Silver, Copper, Minnow Blue, Gold, Salmon Pink, Brite Yellow, Pearl Blu, Ocean Blue. Copper Pearl, Polar Pearl, Bronze Peacock, Fire Fox Peacock, Pearl Green, Ruby Red, Pearl Green Olive, Dark Olive.	9324	3.00
Mink Dubbing Dispenser		
12 color box.	9309	14.55
Miscellaneous - Dubbing	0000	
Mohair Plus Dubbing	8022	
From Larva Lace, a long fibered dubbing with a bit of angel hair blended in. This is an ideal dubbing for use in a dubbing spinner and then combed out with a dubbing brush. Works very well on sculpin bodies. Also can be chopped up for a different look. Colors: black, B.C. brown, spectrum (light rusty brown), brown/olive, red and black. Other colors can be special ordered. Per package.	1127	2.50
Mohair Plus Dubbing Dispenser - Larva Lace		
Long fibered mohair blended with a small amount of Angel hair. Colors: BC brown, brown/olive, black/red, rusty brown, burgundy, black light olive, green olive, purple, red, damsel olive, and copper/black. Per 12 compartment box. Montana Fly Easy Dub (spooled)	1123	16.75
This material has actually been around for many years under the name Benecchi "New Dub." If you dread dubbing your flies that may be a partial answer to your concerns. It is a rope type material to wrap bodies that provides a natural dubbed appearance. The wrapped material has a slightly spikey appearance with just a hint of sparkle. To achieve a tapered look on dry flies, use a thread that lies flat such as Wapsi UTC 70 denier and build a slight tapered body before tieing in the Easy Dub. This material can also be used on midge bodies as well as ribbing on nymphs. Colors: black, white, peacock, olive, brown, claret, light olive, gray, and light brown. Per 10 meter spool.	1111	3.25
Natural Fur Dubbing All natural un-dyed fur. Material includes: Beaver, Light Hares Mask, Dark Hares Mask, Mink, Squirrel Belly, Pine Squirrel, Australian Opossum, Coyote Mask, Gray Squirrel, Camel, Muskrat, Fox Squirrel. Per package.	1177	4.55
Natural Fur Dubbing Dispenser		
A collection of all natural fur dubbings. 100% pure. Materials: Olive Hares Mask, Dark Hare's Mask, Light Hares Mask, Pine Squirrel, Gray Squirrel, Fox Squirrel, Australian Opossum, Camel, Coyote Mask, Mink, Beaver, Muskrat.	9493	19.10
Nature's Spirit, Emergence Dubbing Dispenser	1117	40.05
12 compartment box with holes for easy removal of the dubbing. This is a fine, short fibered synthetic. Easy to dub and provides spikiness. Ideal for tying various emerger patterns. Colors: olive, gray/olive, brown/olive, rust, cream, muskrat gray, caddis green, PMD brown, callibaetis, tan, amber and pheasant tail. Per box.	1147	16.25
Nature's Spirit, Hare's Mask Dubbing Dispenser	4400	40.00
12 compartment box. Hare's mask blended with just a little sparkle synthetic dubbing. Colors: olive, brown, light olive, gray olive, brown olive, tannish yellow, muskrat gray, black, caddis green, natural, and bleached ginger. Per box.	1189	18.25

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size Price
Dubbing		
Peacock Dubbing Brush		
Hemingway's product offers a new way to easily and consistently dub your flies that call for a peacock herl. Colors: Green, Bronze, Eye, Black, Red, Blue, UV Green, UV Black, UV Bronze, Reddish.	7181	5.40
Polar Dub Dispenser		
A long fiber soft synthetic dubbing with moderate sparkle. Very easy to dub or use in a dubbing loop. Colors: black, olive/dun, caddis green, dark tan, olive, rust, brown, yellow, olive/brown, chartreuse, red, light olive. Per 12 color box.	1125	19.95
Prism Dub		
An easy to dub synthetic sparkle dub. Colors: peacock, orange, black, bright yellow, olive, hares ear, electric blue, chocolate brown, fluorescent yellow, and pearl. Other colors can be special ordered. Per package.	1151	2.80
Prism/SLF Dubbing Dispenser #2		
This is 100 % synthetic dubbing similar to Ice Dub. Colors: clear, ice pearl, shrimp pink, electric blue, hot purple, charcoal, sand, bright yellow, amber, red, rusty brown, brown olive. Per box.	1162	17.00
Prism/SLF Dubbing Dispenser #1	1160	47.00
A synthetic that is similar to Ice Dub. Very easy to dub and no dubbing wax required. Colors: Cream, Burnt Orange, Light Gray, Tan, Light Olive, Caddis Green, Olive, Black, Chocolate Brown, Peacock, Hares Ear, Pearl.	1160	17.00
Quick Descent Dubbing	1070	2.75
This is a very fine metal dubbing almost like steel wool. It can be used in a dubbing loop to create a beautiful head on a streamer, or mix it with Woolhead dubbing and/or deer hair for muddler and sculpin heads. Another use is to chop it up into fine pieces and blend it with rabbit, mink, beaver, or other natural fur. Does not absorb water and adds a little extra weight to the fly. Color: olive, caddis green, dark olive, rust, golden orange, silver, copper, pale olive, gray, light olive, and red. Note:The golden orange color has been dropped by Hareline Dubbin so availability is limited to a few packages	1070	2.75
in inventory.		
Renee Harrop Professional Dubbing	4455	4.00
This is a fine synthetic dubbing that is especially appropriate for dry flies in the size 10 to 22 range. It has long, very fine strands, and can be pulled directly from the package in minute amounts for use on thread sizes of 70 denier and smaller. Colors: Adams gray, brown olive, PMD, white, black, mahogany, pink Albert (pale pink), pale yellow, orange, Hendrickson, caddis green, brown, dark honey, callibaetis, trico, yellow, amber, light olive, gray olive, sulphur orange, olive, and light cahill. Per package. The majority of the colors listed are from the "Professional Series" Fine Natural Dubbing, and there are few colors from the "Fine and Natural" Dubbing Series that has been discontinued by Rene Harrop.	,	4.20
Salmo Supreme Dubbing Dispenser - Larva lace		
Inspired by Salmon fly tiers in Norway and Sweden. Blend of Angel Hair and tri-lobal nylon fibers. This combination gives Salmo Supreme a sprarkle, while being slightly course to create an excellent spiky or buggy effect when you dub it. 12 Colors: Hot Pink, Purple, Silver Gray, Midnight Black, Hot Yellow, Kingfisher Blue, Pheasant Crest, Fiery Brown, Hot Lime, Fiery Orange, Fiery Red, Rainbow.	9314	16.75
Scud Dub Dispenser		
A bright synthetic that is easy to pick out with a dubbing teaser or fine point bodkin. Packaged in a convenient 12 compartment dispenser. The color selection is not only appropriate for scuds, but also for a variety of nymphs. Colors: olive brown, orange, pale olive, pink, shrimp scud, tan, gray, gray/olive, gray/tan, amber, light dun, and olive. Per box.	1135	19.95
Senyo's Laser Dub		
Customer blend mix developed by Greg Senyo from Holland, Ohio and Hareline Dubbin. Use for wings, collars, dubbed bodies, or veiled- wool style heads, and in dubbing loops. It is a mix of Ice Dub and 3/4" to 1" acrylic staple fiber. Use for salmon and steelhead patterns. Colors: brown, black, gray, white, tan, sculpin olive, rusty bronze, purple, dark tan, silver minnow belly, olive, yellow, red, shrimp pink, fluorescent chartreuse, fluorescent hot orange, green chartreuse, light olive, and hot pink.	1145	3.00
Senyo's Laser Dub Dispenser		
Use as a dubbing, or swept back streamer collar, or head on steelhead and salmon flies. All 12 colors in a dubbing dispense box. Colors: Black, Brown, Fluorescent Blue, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Fuchsia, Fluorescent Hot Orange, Grey, Hot Pink, Olive, Purple, Tan, White. Per box.	1143	19.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Dubbing					
Senyo's Shaggy Dub					
Micro size Life Flex that can be mixed in with any dubbing or used as is. Inserting Shaggy Dub in a dubbing loop is the best method for working with this product. You will end up with crazy buggy flies. Colors: Black, Gray, Hot Orange, Hot Pink, Olive, Pheasant Tail Brown, Purple, Red.	7806				2.65
SLF Master Class Dubbing Featured in Oliver Edward's book "Fly Tyer's Masterclass." River & Stream. Colors:	1101				3.50
EPHEMERELLA, 8 cinnamon sedge PERLA, PULEX 15 shrimp breeding orange. Per package. LIMITED TO CURRENT STOCK. Wapsi will no longer special blend these for us.	1103				3.50
SLF Partridge Standard Dubbing					
SLF Poul Jorgensen's Salmon & Steelhead Dubbing	9323				3.50
Brilliant and dazing colors for the tier looking for something really striking. Will get the fish's attention too! This is the best dubbing series for classic Atlantic salmon, hair wing salmon, and steelhead patterns. Colors: peacock, magenta, flame, purple haze, electric blue, fiery blood red, claret black, highlander, copper king, fall green, olive golden, sunset orange, blue horizon, lemon silver, fall brown, fiery red brown, silver salmon pink, silver purple, silver gray, purple, fiery claret, fire orange, red fiery claret, fiery golden yellow, fluorescent fire orange, jaffa orange. LIMITED TO CURRENT STOCK.	1099				3.50
Sow -Scud Dispenser #1					
12 compartment box. Box #1: A dubbing with colors selected for scuds and sow bugs that is spikey and is easy to pick out. Colors: rainbow, tan, light gray, dark gray, light sow bug, dark stone, light olive, shrimp, Bighorn, pink, amber, Bighorn orange. Per box Sow -Scud Dispenser #2	1201				17.00
For lifelike Sow Bugs and Scuds. Sparkling blend of Opossum, super bright and antron. Colors: Mysis shrimp, tan rainbow, molting scud, pearl, sowbug, dark scud, pearl, watery olive, smoky olive, dark olive, light tan, copper scud, and dead orange. Per box.	1203				17.00
Sow -Scud Dubbing					
For lifelike sow bugs and scuds. Sparkling blend of opossum, super bright and antron. Colors: Dead Orange, Copper Scud, Molting Scud, Rainbow, Bighorn Pink, Dark Scud, Dark Sow Bug, Sow Bug, Light Sow Bug, Bighorn Orange, Mysis Shrimp, Shrimp Pink, Tan Rainbow.	1204				2.90
Squirrel / SLF Dub Dispenser					
A blend of squirrel hair and SLF ideal for nymphs. Colors: Burnt Orange, Bleached Ginger, Rusty Brown, Dark Brown, Olive, Black, Golden Olive, Gray, Dark Olive, Light Olive, Green Olive, Brown Olive.	1115				24.00
Squirrel / SLF Dubbing					
Splash of SLF Flash added to squirrel dubbing fot the ultimate spikey nymph blend. Colors: Burnt Orange, Bleached Ginger, Brown, Rusty Brown, Green, Dark Brown, Olive, Black, Golden Olive, Natural Gray, Natural Fox, Dark Olive, Light Olive, Green Olive, Brown Olive and Squirrel Belly.	1116				4.25
Standard SLF (Davy Wotten)	4005				0.50
Developed by Davy Wotton in the 1990's in Wales UK. Davy sold the product line to Wapsi Fly in Mt. Home, Arkansas a number of years ago. This is spikey synthetic dubbing. Colors: bright green, dark olive, green olive, green olive, medium olive, olive dun, dark green, insect green, golden olive, white, green highlander, light olive, dark gray dun, iron blue, blue dun, black, cinnamon, light blue, dark blue, teal blue, gray, magenta, dark brown, gray, purple, violet, brown, olive, ginger, natural seal, fiery yellow, fiery orange, fiery red, brassy gold, gold, light claret, dark claret, beige, fiery claret, hot orange, crimson, yellow, kingfisher blue, summer duck, fiery brown, rust brown, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent lime green, fluorescent orange, fluorescent pink, and fluorescent red. Each.	1095				3.50
Streamer Brush Flash Blend Hompingway's Flash Blend Streamer Brushes are full hadied in tarrific intense colors	760F				2.05
Hemmingway's Flash Blend Streamer Brushes are full bodied in terrific, intense colors. A must try on your next fresh or saltwater patterns. Colors: Orange, Brown, Red, Silver Gray, Pink, Green, Yellow. Trilobal Steelhead/Salmon Dubbing Dispenser	7605				3.25
A bright, spiky, buggy dubbing to add sparkle to your steelhead and salmon flies. Some of these colors are also appropriate for pan fish fly nymphs. Colors: fluorescent flame, fluorescent orange, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent chartreuse, fluorescent hot pink, fluorescent shell pink, red, black, purple, claret, and hot orange. Per box. Trilobal Trout Dubbing Dispenser	1169				19.95
Same materials as the steelhead dubbing blend only in trout colors. Colors: bloody black leech, olive, olive brown, brown stone, caddis green, golden stone, olive black leech, burnt orange, damsel green, dark olive, dark brown, and black. Per box.	1171				15.00

Item Name	Part # Pack	Color	Size I	Price
Dubbing				
Ultra Holographic Dubbing				
Super fine holographic fiber that is so soft and easy to dub. You can spin it on a thread or use a dubbing loop. Great for nymphs. Colors: Blue, Caddis Green, Peacock, Orange, Olive, Fuchsia.	9325			2.75
UV2 Caddis/ Nymph Dubbing Assortment				
6 compartment box. Colors: Black, Dark Brown, Golden Stone, Hare's Ear, Olive, and Adams Gray. Per box.	1219		•	19.95
UV2 Scud/Shrimp Dubbing Assortment				
6 compartment box. Colors: Gray, Shrimp Pink, Fluorescent Orange, Tan, Olive, Mysis white. Per box.	1221		•	19.95
UV2 Seal-X				
6 colors. Black, Dark Olive, Flame Red, Purple, Chartreuse, Neon Pink. Woolhead Dubbing	9308		•	19.95
A mix of long cut alpaca, wool, and ice dubbing. Use in a dubbing loop to create heads on streamers. Can also be used for bodies on large streamers. Use lead tape on the shank of the hook and Woolhead for the body. Absorbs water and will help get the fly down. Colors: black, brown, brownish tan, coral pink, gray, olive, olive brown, tan, and white. Per package.	1129			2.40
DVDs				
Advanced Streamer Fishing With Kelly Gallop				
Angling action from the Wind, Madison and South Fork of the Snake Rivers. Chapters: Streamer Thinking, Old School, Articulation, Jigging Streamers, Gear & Good-Bye. Kelly demonstrates both dry and sinking line presentations. 90 Minutes. Shot in HD. Basic Saltwater Fly Tying	3699		2	29.95
, , ,	5673		:	24.95
Beyond the Basics a Hooked on Fly Tying Video	00.0		-	
This is an overview on more advances techniques for still water and streams, reading the water, casting skills, and entomology. Running time 1 hour and 30 minutes.	573		2	29.95
Big Appetite, Smallmouth!				
Contains beautiful imagery of a great warm water fish. Footage includes fly tying and fishing with streamers, crayfish patterns, and surface poppers. Features professional guides Jon Ray and Kevin Feenstra.	3702		3	34.95
Bonefishing the Flats				
by Craig Matthews	7010		3	34.95
Borski Ties Flies - Series 2				
	5669		2	24.95
Borski Ties Flies Series 1				
	5670		2	24.95
Bugs for Beginners				
by Jay Buchner	5662		•	19.95
Bugs of the Underworld				
by Ralph & Lisa Cutter	7005		2	29.95
Classic Dry Flies I				
With Dick Talleur.	3724		2	24.95
Classic Dry Flies II				
with Dick Talleur	577		2	24.95
Cool Flies for Hot Fish Effective patterns for Great Lakes Steelhead with Jerry Darkes and Brian Flechsig present a variety of simple to tie egg and attractor patterns. Patterns covered include flash bugger, egg fly, egg cluster, and sparrow nymph. Running time 1 hour.	582		2	29.95
Czech Nymph (DVD)				
Join Johan Klingberg in his exciting sessions with some of the world's best nymph fishermen. Shows the Czech national team fishermen up close as they reveal their methods that were for a long time kept secret.	3710		2	25.00
Dave Whitlock DVD Series: Volume I				
Tying the Dave's hopper and the Whit hopper. In addition to tying instructions Dave shows how to fish theses flies and what a real hopper looks like in the water.	584		•	19.95
Dave Whitlock DVD Series: Volume II				
Tying the Matuka Sculpin. Covered in this video is the history behind the fly, specific materials necessary to tie the pattern, detailed demonstration on tying this fly, and how to fish it.	586		•	19.95

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size Price
DVDs		
Dave Whitlock DVD Series: Volume IV		
Tying the Sheep Minnow Series. Dave describes how he developed his best minnow pattern for still and moving water. Materials are completely described along with detailed instructions on tying this versatile pattern. He also describes how to cast a strip, and strike this effective minnow pattern.	590	19.95
Designing & Tying Saltwater Flies		
with D.L Goddard. This is a comprehensive look at tying flies that take little time to tie and yet are extremely effective in representing the prey of saltwater fish. Patterns demonstrated include D.L's Mantis Fly, D.L's Pulsator, D.L's Glass Minnow, D.L's Mylar Minnor, D.L's Firecracker. Running time 1 hour 20 minutes.	638	24.95
Dynamics of Fly Casting		
by Joan Wulff	5664	24.95
Essential Skills Oliver Edwards - Fishing Dry Fly on a Chalk Stream		
Includes, Mayfly Time on a Chalk Stream	7213	39.95
Essentials Skills Oliver Edwards - Search and Sight Fishing		
Includes The Deep Diving Shrimp and Chalk Stream Entomology	3725	39.95
Essentials Skills Oliver Edwards - Streamer Fishing on Rivers		
Streamer Fishing on Rivers	3729	39.95
Fishing Knots for Fresh and Saltwater		
All of the knots used in fly fishing are covered in a comprehensive fashion. Over twenty knots are covered. Running time 60 minutes.	522	29.95
Flies That Catch Fish Vol 1.		
With Bob Wyatt . Dry flies and emergers. Pattern's include Wyatt's famous Deer Hair Sledge, Mayfly Variant, LargeTerrestrial Variant, Wyatt's Deer Hair Emerger, Red Tag, Black & Peacock, Griffith's Gnat, Snow Shoe Emerger, Dirty Duster, Spent Spinner, and Chironomid Buzzer, Includes 30 minutes of bonus material on angling insights, tips and fly fish history. 96 minutes.	510	24.95
Flies That Catch Fish Vol 2.		
Nymphs and Wet flies. Patterns include: Here's Ear Nymph weighted and un-weighted, Weighted and un-weighted Bugger, Patridge and Hare. Damsel Fly, Fur Fly, Desolation Baitfish, Rubber Legs Wooly Bugger, Magnum Zonker, plus 30 minutes of bonus material on angling insights, tips and fly fishing history. Fly Crafter Patterns & Techniques I		29.95
with Dennis Potter. A commercial tier and tying instructor, Dennis demonstrates some proven patterns, some of which are sold through Umpqua Feather Merchants. Numerous skills and techniques are emphasized through this DVD. Patterns include the Fat Head Beetle, Opal & Elk Caddis, Crystal Stone Nymph, Skunk Hopper, Opal Trude. Running time 1 hour 22 minutes.	618	24.95
Fly Crafter Patterns & Techniques II		
with Dennis Potter. Many of these patterns are also marketed by Umpqua Feather Merchans. All are patterns that have been proven over a period of several years. An array of techniques are demonstrated in this range of patterns. Emphasis is on using the correct materials, thread control and pressure, and selecting the proper hackle. Patterns include - Robery Fly, Potter's Drake, Opal X Caddis, Rubber Leg Lightning Bug, Skunk Cricket, LC. Caddis and Opal Drake. Running time 1 hour 15 minutes. Fly Crafter Patterns and Techniques III	620	24.95
As the title of the all four of Dennis Potter's DVDs indicate, technique is every bit as important as the patterns themselves. He focuses on the quality and durability. Patterns included in this DVD are: I.C. Spinner, Tungsten Bead Soft Hackle, Opal Wulff, I.C. Ant, Peacock Bugger, and Arizona hare's Ear Bread Head.	652	24.95
Fly Crafter Patterns and Techniques IV		
As with the others in this four volume series with Dennis Potter, technique is the foundation of the DVD. Flies included are: I.C Drake Spinner, Spurce moth, Rivergod Emerger, Sulphur/PMD, Fly Bugger, Opal Butt trico and Adams Perfection.	654	24.95
Fly Fish Like a Pro - fly Max Films Filmed in 5 unique Canadian destinations, ranging from British Columbia's rocky mountains to Gaspe's gin clear waters. It covers catching large Cutthroat Trout, prehistoric Gar, huge Northern Pike, Atlantic Salmon and much more. Running time 110 minutes.	488	19.95
Fly Tying for Largemouth Bass Vol 1		
Chris Hansen, guide and educator shows how to tie two of his favorite flies, Cork Popper and Inverted Diver. A must have for any serious bass fly angler. Guide Patterns for Steelhead Eggs and Nymphs	9505	29.95
with Jerry Darkes. Patterns include McFly, E Z Stone, E Z Hex Elk Creek Caddis, and Linsenman's Tricolor. Running time 52 minutes.	526	24.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
DVDs					
In Search of a Rising Tide					
By Jamie Howard. This is a comprehensive film on bonefishing Andros Island in the Bahamas. The film provides a glimpse into the thought and tactics of native guides as they step to the bow to outwit big bonefish. The film will both teach and entertain.	476				24.95
Inshore Flats Patterns With Occas Fally. The four petterns tied in this DVD allow the fly fisher to target fish	624				24.95
With Oscar Feliu. The four patterns tied in this DVD allow the fly fisher to target fish from subsurface to bottom feeders. The patterns shown represent food readily available to inshore saltwater game fish. The techniques demonstrated on these patterns are transferable to many other patterns. Running time 1 hour 18 minutes. Introduction to Tube Flies	024				24.93
Dick Talleur, is your guide through learning the intricate and delicate techniques of tying tube flies. Learn: Micky Finn, Sunray Shadow, Winter's Hope, and Bzer's Deceiver (Dick's version).	5682				24.95
Learn How to Fly Fish	7000				04.05
The School of FlyFishing production. No longer available. We have one left in stock.	7003				24.95
Magic Head Vol. 1 by Marc Petitjean	7014				24.95
Miscellaneous - DVD's	7014				24.93
IVIISCEIIAITEOUS - DVD S	8004				
Moorish Mouse, Bomber & Hazel with Chris Helm	0004				
Filmed with 4 High Definition cameras for clarity and close up instruction, Chris teaches the Moorish Mouse, Bomber and Hazel flies. Filmed by Bennett-Watt productions., part of their "The New Hooked On Fly Tying Series."					24.95
New Twist on Old Patterns					
with Doug Enslen. These patterns are great catchers as the instructor can verify from his many hours on the water. The flies are modifications of patterns that certainly aren't new, yet remain a viable part of fly fishing tradition. Patterns include Spun Woo Head Sculpin, Caddis Pupa, Big May Emerger, Epoxy Zonker, Swimming Diving Caddism Big May Spinner aka Knock Down Dun. Running time 1 hour 22 minutes.					24.95
Practical Atlantic Salmon Flies					
with Dick Talleur	673				24.95
Rigging for Saltwater Fly Fishing					
with D.L Goddard. All the essentials of rigging the fly reel, line backing, backing to the leader, leaders, knots, etc. are demonstrated. Running time 1 hour 35 minutes.	650				24.95
Saltwater Flies - The Beginning					
with D.L. Goddard. This is a hands on approach to tying saltwater flies along with the essential tools, hooks, materials, techniques, and knowledge of predators and their pray. Patterns include D.L's Big-eye Smelt, D.L's Redbone Fluff, D.L's Snapping Shrimp, D.L's Winged Snapping Shrimp. Running time 1 hour 26 minutes.	636				24.95
Saltwater Flyfishing Leader Systems and Knots					
	669				24.95
Searching for Steelhead	7000				04.05
by Kevin Feenstra Sexy Saltwater Flies	7009				24.95
With Bill Marts. This is an excellent production with some very practical and interesting flies to tie. Patterns include Medium Rare Bonefish fly, Eclipse Tarpon fly, Shock Treatment tarpon fly, and Bait Blaster general purpose fly.	486				24.95
Spade Steelhead Patterns					
Alex Jackson is a well known northwest steelheader and fly tying instructor. He leads you through tying some of the various spade patterns that have become extremely popular on northwest steelhead streams. Covers Coastal Spade, Inland Spade, Fancy Spade, Claret Guinea Spade, Wooly Spade and Dry Spade.	7218				24.95
Spring Creek Flies - Proven Patterns					
with Glenn Weisner & Wayne Samson. This unique video demonstrates some very unique patterns as well as tying techniques. All of the patterns have been well tested in spring creed situations as well as freestone streams. Patterns include the Blue Bottle, GR Spider, GR Ant, Classic Soft Hackle, GR Sculpin, GR Scud, GR M&M Midge. Running time 1 hour 42 minutes.	614				24.95
Steelheading Made Simple					
Steelheading Made Simple. A comprehensive overview of the necessary equipment, rigging, where to fish, techniques, hooking and playing fish, flies and more. Running time 1 hour.	3743				29.95
Streamer Fishing for Trophy Trout					
	7012				34.95

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size Price
DVDs		
Streamer Flies for Trophy Trout Vol. 1		
Kelly Gallop demonstrates the Zoo Cougar, Stacked Blonde, Twin Tail Madonna, Wooly Sculpin, Galloup's Craw.	3784	24.95
Streamer with Johan Klingberg and Roman Moser		
Learn various techniques for streamer fishing for rainbow trout and char. Filmed in Austria, the Ransek River in northern Sweden, and the Tidan River in southern Sweden. 80 minutes.	4108	25.00
Successful Bonefish Patterns with Chris Helm		0.4.0-
Chris Helm made his first bonefishing trip in the late 1960s. He has fished "bones" throughout the Caribbean. These patterns have stood the test of time by Chris and many of his fishing customers. Patterns include the Jesse Special, Gotcha, Simple Bonefish Crab, Simram, Bonefish Special and Deer Hair Crab. Running time 1 hour 28 minutes.	610	24.95
Terrestrials, The Other Hatch		
Glenn Weisner & Wayne Samson. Tying terrestrials allows the tier to create patterns that will work when the "hatch" isn't there. "The Other Hatch" is a compilation of their most productive terrestrial patterns that are durable enough to withstand a 50 bluegill afternoon in your favorite pond and creative enough to be presented on virtually every trout stream setting. Patterns include the GR Hopper, GR Slow Water Hopper, Hair & Foam Beetle, Skilton Beetle, GR Hi-Vis Ant, GR Cricket, and GR Ladybug. Running time 1 hour 30 minutes. The Art of Spey Casting	3726	24.95
With Lani Waller. Learn the basic and advanced spey casting techniques from world famous casters such as Simon Gawesworth, Tim Rajeff, Ian Gordon, Al Buhr and 12 other international experts. Running time 3 hours and 30 minutes.	474	34.95
The Best of the Bear- Steelhead II		
This DVD takes the tier to the next level of Steelhead fishing and tying. More advanced patterns to add to your fly box. Patterns: Black Mamba, Swinger Smelt, Buckeye Stone Highwater Crystal Eggs, Bear's Tube Hex and Saddleback Wiggle Hex. Running time 59 minutes.		23.95
The Best of the Bear- Tying Tradition- Great Patterns for Trout		
"Bear" Andrews ties the Borcher's Special, Roberts Yellow Drake, Bear's Hex Spinner, Bear's Trico spinner, Bear's BWO Parachute, ISO Drake Parachute, and the Mine Sweeper. 60 minutes.	538	23.95
The Essence of Fly Casting		
	5676	29.95
The Life Cycle of the Caddis		
with Rene Harrop	693	24.95
Traditional Streamers and Bucktails		
by Don Bastian	5677	24.95
Trout Bum Diaries Volume 1		
Experience this journey, adventure and the lifestyle of four trout bums on an epic 5 month fly fishing expedition across Patagonia. This is a great film showing great fishing as well as those problems that are found in any great adventure. Trout Bum Diaries Volume 2	478 I	24.95
	490	26.05
Kiwi Camo. A New Zealand adventure. This 75 minute production will provide you with pure fishing insanity with this four month expedition into New Zealand's back country to stalk the big brown trout in gin clean waters.	480	26.95
Tube Fly Patterns and Techniques		
by Dick Talleur	5679	24.95
Tying Convertible Tube Flies Vol. 1	7007	04.05
Tying Saltwater Flies	7007	21.95
with D.L. Goddard. This 10 pattern DVD is a broad assortment of flies to fit virtually any saltwater destination. Flies for bonefish, redfish, permit, barracuda, speckled trout, tarpon, jacks, wahoo, dorado, etc. are all found in this production. Patterns include D.L's Green Hornet, D.L's Bay Anchovy, D.L's Yarn Shrimp, D.L's Slider, D.L's Silverado, D.L's Grass Shrimp, D.L's No Foul Rabbit Eel, D.L's Key's Style Tarpon Fly, D.L's "X" Fly. Running time 1 hour 34 minutes.	640	24.95
Tying the Flies of Pat Ehlers (Bass Flies)		
Pat ties four of his favorite bass flies that he has developed. Also featured is some underwater footage of the flies in action and tips on how to use them.	516	29.95
Tying Tube Flies	470	04.0= 1
With Gerry Worden. Gerry ties two steelhead patterns, the west olive and the fire tiger. This DVD shows tips and techniques that apply to all tube flies.	470	24.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
DVDs					
Unique Patterns					
with Dave Schmezer. Dave ties three creative flies which will possibly make the viewer think outside the box. The patterns are Scudly Doright, Deer Hair Extended Body Hopper, and Bead Belly Streamer. The first two patterns are for trout and pan fish while the third pattern is for trout, pike, and saltwater depending on the size of the fly. Running time 1 hour 16 minutes.					24.95
Working with Hair - Stacking & Spinning (Helm & Samson)					
Chris Helm and Wayne Samson - The Rubber Tail Popper and Rattlesnake bass bugs are demonstrated. Spinning, stacking, and mixing hair techniques are demonstrated. Emphases is on shaping and proportions. Running time 1 hour 43 minutes.	608				24.95
Working with Hair -Tips & Techniques for Dry Flies (Helm & Weisner)					
Chris Helm and Glenn Weisner. The patterns tied involve a variety of hair including deer, cow elk and bull elk body hair, elk mane, calf body, and moose body hair. A variety of techniques are demonstrated as well as use of gel spun, nylon, and polyester thread. Patterns included are the Royal Wulff, Parachute Madame X, Turck's Tarantula, Elk hair CDC Caddis, Stimulator, and GR Adult Stone Fly. Running time 1 hour 30 minutes.	612 r				24.95
Wotton's Top Flies Vol. 1					
With Davy Wotton. Patterns taught include Dave's Sculper, Wotton Bugger, SLF Transparent Caddis Emerger, Wooton Shad, and Black and Silver Spider. 120 minutes	3720 5.				19.95
Fly Fishing Accessories and Gadgets					
Amnesia Memory Free Monofilament					
Ideal for Leaders and Traces Shooting and Running Lines for Sea, Coarse and Game Fishing. 20 lb Fluorescent Red & Fluorescent Green. 25 lb Fluorescent Red & Fluorescent Green. 30 lb Black.	1970				5.50
Angling Evolutions Renew Line Solutions					
Provides for a one step cleaning and conditioning of your fly line. This non-toxic water based solution is formulated with friction reducers, plastic conditioners, UV blockers, and a dust repellent so your fly line will cast further and last longer. Just use a soft pad or clean cloth and reel or pull the line through the solution. Per 1 oz. bottle.	2737				5.75
Beartooth Braided 'Splice Loops' with Heat Shrink					
Ideal for connecting leaders to fly lines.	2722	3	Clear		5.00
Cam's Sundeck Socks					
They work great inside flats booties or wading shoes. Rubber dots on the bottom prevent slippage. These socks protect your feet while casting off sunny decks, yet you can feel the line under your feet. Sizes: (men's standard), small/medium 5, 8, large 9, 11, extra large 12, 14. Per pair.	3465				23.95
Cliff Hanger					
A leather gravity assisted flotant holder. Easy to use instructions on the package label. Made in Wyoming. Each. Climax Polytaper - 6 Ft. Trout Sinking Leader	3492				6.95
Has built in loops available in 6 foot lengths. Sink rate 3 inches per second.	2691			3 ips	7.95
That bank in toops a failable in a took longine. Only take a money per cooking.	2967			6 ips	7.95
Climax Polytaper - 8.5' Saltwater/Bass/Steelhead Leader				- 1	
Designed to turn over level tippet between 4 pound and 16 pound tippet. Use loop to	2693			Type 6	7.95
loop connection. Length 8 1/2 feet. Specify type 3 (ips) or type 6 (ips). Each.	5609			Type 3	7.95
CORTLAND CURRENT II Extra Reel Spool					
Model: 5-7wt Mid-Arbor	7136				50.00
Retails for \$70 New, never used					
Cortland Micron Fly Line Backing					
Cortiand Milcroff Fly Line Backing	7121		White		6.95
Cortland Mini Head Kit	7 12 1		vviiile		0.93
This kit allows you to custom build mini sinking heads to use with floating line. The kit includes a 12 foot piece of sinking line and braided loop connectors instructions included. Sink rates available include 3 and 9 inches per second.	2681				13.95
D C Dodger Ultimate Convertible Fly System					
Kit contains: Dodger Disk 1 small, 1 large. Special 3/32 Hard Tubing. Silicone Junction and cavity tubing. Ballasts weight wire. Tail support hollow tubing. Tying Tube Mandrel. The "D C Dodger " is a unique new convertible fly system that can actually be fished in three ways: as a darting surface attractor, a subsurface tube streamer with the addition of a "Dodger Disk" that darts on the retrieve. Directions are included. Colors: White, Yellow, Orange and Chartreuse.					12.00
Dai Riki Knotless Tapered Leader					
Dai Min Miduess Tapered Leader	2720	1			4.95
	2120	ı			4.90

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 24 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Fly Fishing Accessories and Gadgets					
Deep Blue Leader - Bonefish/Permit Tapered					
Frog Hair technology for Salt Water Big Game. Stiff Butt.	5268				5.95
Deep Blue Leaders - Dual Tapered Tarpon	0200				0.00
Frog Hair technology for Salt Water and Big Game Fish	5266				9.95
Deep Blue Tippet - Saltwater/Big Game	3200				5.55
Frog Hair product for saltwater fishing and also for largemouth bass, pike, lake trout, large trout such as the big brook trout of Canada. It knots beautifully and has a medium	2677				7.95
stiffness ideal for casting larger patterns, but it works well with a size 6 bonefish fly. EX OFFICIO Buzz Off Hat					
Khaki - One Size	5595		Bone	Large/X Large	23.95
Fish Age Technical Fishing Gear Sun Gloves	0000		Done	Large/A Large	20.00
Always wear sun gloves in the tropics and even in Canada in the middle of summer. Protect your hands from sunburn and the accompanying pain. The fingerless gloves are made of pure lycra, bonefish, camo color. Sizes medium, large, and extra large. Per pair.	2145				19.95
Float Master Strike Indicators					
	5596	3			2.95
Fly Liquid Bracket with Universal Swivel Clip					
Streamworks	7229				6.95
Fly Sauce by Angling Evolutions					
Keeps your fly floating higher and longer. Made from a perfect blend of silicones. Will not leave an oil slick around your fly. Odorless and temperature stable.	3002			1/2 oz	3.95
Frog Hair - Dual Tapered Muskie Leader					
Continuous, dual-tapered knotless design with a heavy, pre-looped stiff butt for maximum turnover. Mid class section for tackle protection and bite section that is	2686			9.5' 20lb .035"	9.95
abrasion resistant.					
Frog Hair - Great Lakes Steelhead Leaders					
Formulated and designed to meet the demands required when dead-drift fishing the Great Lake tributaries.	2673				5.95
Frog Hair Leader - Stiff Butt					
Heavier, stiffer butt, ultra supple tippet, superior knot strength, incredible toughness, built-in shock resistance.	2671				5.95
Frog Hair -Supple Butt Leaders					
Extra supple butt section provides for tighter loops, superior knot strength, incredible toughness, built-in shock resistance, includes perfection loop.	2658				5.95
Frog Hair Tippet					
Frog Hair Tippet provides a more natural presentation, creates more hook-ups and provides maximum fish fighting capabilities for the angler. Super high tenacity mono, highest strength to diameter, built-in shock resistence, superior knot strength, ultra supple, exacting tolerances perfected, true competitive advantage	2669				7.95
Handi-Measure					
This is a very ingenius device that conveniently measures fish in your landing net. It results in much less stress on the fish, due to reduced handling and the fish not being out of the water so long. The "Handi-Measure" is attached to the top of the net handle and held in place by an adjustable strap. It is made to fit all nets. Fish can be cradled and measured while submerged. No assistance is required to hold the tape. It will measure fish longer than the net. It also swivels for "off the net" use. Best of all, this tool takes the guesswork out of the fish's actual length, and eliminates being accused of stretching the truth. Each.	1971				13.95
Holdzit Squeeze Sheath					
For either Round or square plastic flotant bottle. Comes with a bead chain for attachment to vest.	3496				5.00
Indicator ReplacementTubing					
Fits all round and 1/2" - 3/4" Tear Drop	3488	10			2.50
Lighting Strike Ultimate Yarn Indicators					
Super bright fluorescent strike indicators. The ultimate in floatation and visibility. Waterproofed with Watershed. Instructions included.	2726	4			4.00
Loon Aquel					
Premium gel silicone-base, temperature-stable floatant that won't melt when it's hot or harden when it's cold.	1228				6.00
Loon Ice-Off Paste	1031				7.50
Mason Down Under Trolling Wire - 30 ft.	1031				1.50
Soft, single strand leader wire. Extra strong and kink resistant. Sizes: 12 lb (.012 dia.), 15 lb (.013 dia.), 20 lb (.016 dia.), 30 lb (.020 dia.)	1976				2.95
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947				Page 2	25 of 120
				3	

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Fly Fishing Accessories and Gadgets					
Mason Nylostrand Leader Material					
Nylon covered stainless steel wire. Kink and rust resistent . Sizes: 10 lb test (.018 dia.), 15 lb test (.020 dia.), 20 lb test (.024 dia.), 30 lb test (.024 dia.)	1978			30 lb - 30 ft	2.95
Miscellaneous - Accessories					
Accessories	8001				
Miscellaneous - Leader & Tippet	8010				
Miscellaneous - Line Cleaners & Floatants	0010				
Palsa Strike Indicators	8012				
Stick on and removable self-adhesive foam. Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Pink.	2730	24			3.50
Pigtail Retractor, Scientific Anglers	5040				40.05
4" long. Cord stretches to 12"	5619				10.95
Polaris Silva 177 compass					4= 5= 1
Carry a compass with you when you are in the bush or out hiking in unfamiliar territory. In addition to the standard magnetic needle, this compass has an orienting arrow and lines, rotating dial, direction of travel arrow, and a declination scale. Comes with instructions on the package. Each. PolyLeader Bass/Pike	3441				15.95
Fast Sinking, 24 lb strength. This 4ft Polyleader will turn over a tippet up to 12ft inclusive of shock leader.	2695				7.95
Redington Extra Spool A/S 9/10					
Redington A/S 9/10 - Black Retails for \$105 Includes case	7190				55.00
Reel, Pin On					
20" wire leader with 2 safety fastners. Retractor for vest or pack to hold your gadgets and keep them within reach. RIO Bonefish Tapered Leader	5622				5.95
NO Borielisti Tapereu Leadel	0740	4			4.05
RIO IGFA Hand Tied Bonefish Leader	2716	1			4.95
NO IOI A Hallu Heu Bollelisti Leauei	2702				4.05
RIO IGFA Knotless Bonefish Leader	2702				4.95
NO IOI A NIIOLESS DOITEIISTI LEAGE	2701				4.95
RIO Max IGFA Tippet	2701				4.90
	2712				4.95
Limited to current stock. RIO Max Plus Tippet	2112				4.90
Limited to current stock.	2714				4.95
RIO Powerflex Leader	21 14				4.95
THO I OWETHER LEGALET	2704	3			12.95
RIO Powerflex Tippet	2104	3			12.95
A high tech, high tenacity, supple copolymer with excellent knot strength. Can be used as tippet or to build leaders for both fresh and saltwater. Sizes: 0x 15 lbs., 1x 13 lbs., 2x 10 lbs., 3x 8.2 lbs., 4x 6.4 lbs., 5x 4.9 lbs., 6x 3.2 lbs., 7x 2.2 lbs., 8x 1.5 lbs. Per 30 yard spool.	2699				4.95
RIO Powerflex Trout Leaders					
	2703				4.95
RIO Saltwater Leader					
	2718				4.95
Rio Steelhead & Salmon Leader					
	2710			9' .015" 16 lb	4.95
Scientific Anglers Fly Floatant					
Can be used on flies leaders and fly lines to improve floatation.	3001			1/2 oz	3.50
Shot Dispenser Dinsmor					
Sizes: 6 (0.1 gm), 4 (0.2 gm), 1 (0.3 gm)	2133				5.00
Strippe Finger Protection					
Designed for protecting the index finger and middle finger of the rod hand. This is a dual function aid that cleans and conditions the fly line and protects the fingers from cuts and abrasion. If you plan on purchasing Scientific Anglers Shark Skin line this device is essential to eliminate chaffing your stripping fingers. Size large or extra large. Each.	2147				6.75

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Fly Fishing Accessories and Gadgets Sun Checker Sungloves					
oun checker oungioves	3453			Small	12.95
Super G Dacron Fly Backing - 200 yd	1001			00 11 000 1	45.05
200 yards, white fly line backing made by Gudebrod. Umpqua Nylon Carp Leader	1961			30 lb 200 yd	15.95
Perfom X HD. 12 feet of the most abrasion-resistant material is the perfect combination of length, stealth and strength to tackle one of the world's most resilient amd tenacious fish. Sizes: .010", .011", .012", .013"	1764				5.99
Umpqua Nylon Tippet Steelhead strength and Spring Creek suppleness. Extruded from the same copolymers as Umpqua Nylon Leaders. Sizes: 8X, 7X, 6X, 5X, 4X, 3X, 2X, 1X, 0X. 30 yards	1054				5.99
Umpqua Nylon Trout Leaders					
These trout leaders, in all three lengths, feature exclusive taper designs. For close to twenty years these leader formulas have ensured a perfect blend of power and delicacy. Length sizes: 7.5', 9', 10'. Sizes: 0X, 1X, 2X, 3X, 4X, 5X, 6X, 7X (available only in 9' and 10' lengths)	2685	1			5.99
Umpqua Strike Indicator				0.51.01/./.11	
Tapered yellow fluorescent "strike indicator" leader with invisible tip. Umpqua Tippet Rings	2687			9.5' 0X 14 lb	5.95
The easy and effective way to connect a tippet to a leader. Simply knot your leader/tippet to the tippet ring before sliding the ring off the wire. 2mm, high strength (26 lb), smooth polish will not weaken line, corrosion resistant, anadized, high grade alloy, low reflection.	1660	10		2mm	9.99
Fur, Skins, Tails					
Alaskan Brown Bear					
The hair comes from the long mane of the neck and back. Yellow-brown tips (bicolor) on dark brown. Very long, wavy hair suitable for making bodies or winging; heavy soft underfur provides an excellent source of dubbing material.	9961			2" x 3"	4.50
Arctic Fox Tail Fur - Eumer					
Imported from Finland. Use for Streamers and Salmon flies. Colors: Black, Blue, Brown, Chartreuse, Fluorescent Pink, Golden Olive, Green, Olive, Hot Orange, Red, Sunburst Yellow, White, Dun and Yellow.	907				7.65
Arctic Runner Hair	0455				0.00
Imported from Iceland. Perfect hair for winging salmon flies, bright and translucent. Colors: Black, Orange, Red, White. Badger Body Hair	9155				6.00
Long, light colored hair for streamer wings and saltwater patterns.	9538			2" x 3"	5.95
Badger Full Mask				- 70	
Long, light colored hair for streamer wings and saltwater patterns. Badger Tail	9537				8.95
	9542			10 square inch	9.60
Badger Zonkers Long, light colored hair for streamer wings and saltwater patterns. 3 Strips, 12" long,	9541				8.95
1/4" wide Beaver Body Hair					
Full of natural water-repelling oils makes it ideal for smallest dry flies. Under fur is light to dark grey dun and is often blended with muskrat.	7988			4" x 6"	13.95
Beaver Mask	9160			2" x 3"	3.50
Beaver Zonkers 1/4"	1932				15.65
Plants Page Hair	1921			1/4"	5.95
Black Bear Hair This is a popular hair for many hair wing salmon flies and some general hair wing streamers. Moderately straight to wavy depending on the specific bear, and the part of the hide from where the piece is cut. Hair length is from 1 1/2" to 3". Small, medium and large pieces are available. Price ranges \$3.00 to \$8.50 Brown Bear Hair	5571 f				3.00
This hair is medium brown in color. Hair length is 1 1/2" to 1 3/4" and is quite straight. For salmon fly wings, muddler underwings, etc. Piece is 2" x 3" Coyote	5561				4.50
Well marked, long hair, great for hair wings. Approximately 2" x 3"	9560		Natural	Small	3.25
	9561		Natural	Large	6.25
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947				Page 2	27 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Fur, Skins, Tails					
Coyote Belly Hair					
	9564				4.45
Coyote Mask This is an under utilized material for small streamers and nymphs. Fully tanned, colors vary on each mask from white to cream, to gray and tan. Super soft texture, hair length can be as long as ! 1/4" long.	9134				8.75
Coyote Skin Dyed Kingfisher Blue Long hair, great hair wing material for streamer patterns. Color: Kingfisher Blue	9136				3.00
Coyote Tail					
Well marked, long hair. Works great for hair wings. Coyote Urine Stained Belly Hair	9135				22.95
Coyote Zonkers	4037				4.45
Each package has 3 strips 1/4" x 8". Finn Raccoon Tail	4035		Natural		6.25
Beautiful large tails, 13" or longer	4072				15.00
Finn Raccoon Zonker Nice long hair with great underfur. Colors: Black, Kingfisher Blue, Olive, Orange, Pink, Purple, Red, Natural White, Yellow, Chartreuse.	4024				7.25
Fisher Tails Grade #1 tails. 18" length. Good tailing material underfur can be used for dubbing.	857				12.50
Fox, Blue -Tail Imported from Scotland. These are medium length tails averaging 1/2" long. Hair is mostly white with some black tips on scattered parts of the tail.	903				16.75
Fox, Gray	871			2" x 3"	4.00
	872			Large	4.00 13.50
Fox, Gray - Tail Used for numerous steelhead, general streamer, and saltwater patterns. Color is pale	901				19.00
gray, cream, some black. Per piece. Fox, Grey Zonkers 1/4"					
	4013		Natural		5.95
Fox, Kit - Tail	9145				16.75
Fox, Red - Face Mask					
Complete mask providing a complete source of various lengths, textures and colors for Red Fox patterns.	9960				13.75
Fox, Red - Fur Piece	000			011 011	4.00
Fine underfur in a range of natural shades. Guard hairs are excellent for hair wing salmon and streamer flies. Fox, Red - Fur Piece, Large	883			2" x 3"	4.00
Fine underfur in a range of natural shades. Guard hairs are excellent for hair wing salmon and streamer flies. Each piece is a minimum of 20 square inches.	9959			Large	13.50
Fox, Red - Tail					
Used for numerous steelhead, general streamer, and saltwater patterns. Color is reddish brown/cream with black tips.	899				20.00
Fox, Red - Tail Segments Exremely soft with definite mobility. Used for hairwings and streamer flies; also effective on nymph and emerger patterns due to its pulsating movements. Average size	900 e				8.95
is 4" x 6" inch piece. Fox, Silver					
TOX, Sliver	3016			Square Inches	0.67
Fox, Silver Tail	9142				3.00
Fox, Silver Tail Pieces	4011		Natural		16.75
Fox, White - Tail	4012		Natural		8.95
Great for big streamers.	9144				34.00

Fur, Skins, Tails					
Fox, White - Tail Segments					
Extremely soft with definite mobility. Easily dyes to various colors. Used for hairwings and streamer flies; also effective on nymph and emerger patterns due to its pulsating movements. Average size is 3" x 4".	9507				6.95
Fox, White Tail Dyed					
Extremely soft with definite mobility. Easily dyes to various colors. Used for hair wings and streamer flies; also effective on nymph and emerger patterns due to its pulsating movements. Colors: Orange, Kingfisher Blue, Chartreuse, Tan. Hare's Mask	7170				25.00
The natural hare's mask is used to tie the gold ribbed hare's ear. The mask contains several different textures of fur with some guard hairs for tieing a variety of patterns. Colors:Natural, Black, Olive, Yellow, Dark Brown, Gold, Orange, Caddis Green, Rust, Bleached, Dun, Dark Olive, Golden Brown, Light Olive.	913				6.35
Mara Wool					
Imported from Australia, Tiewell product. Austrailian wool is no ordinary wool. Long straight translucent fibers generate high mobility. The fine dense hair makes for easier tying of Sculpins and saltwater streamers. Recommended for dubbing, heads and winging. Colors: Red, Black, Gray, Chartreuse, and Blue. Mink Piece	9125				4.35
Minks range in color white, blue gray, browns and black. Underfur is water repellent and is a wonderful dubbing for dry flies. Can be cut to zonker strips for streamers. Large and small pieces.	9506				3.15
Mink Tail Fine guard hairs make excellent dry fly tails. Colors: White Silver Grey, Olive Brown	853				4.60
Fine guard hairs make excellent dry fly tails. Colors: White, Silver Grey, Olive, Brown, Black.	000				4.00
Mink Zonkers - 1/4"					
	4009		Natural		5.95
Miscellaneous - Furs, Skins, Tails					
	8006				
Mole Skin					
Imported from England. Fur is very even in length. Regarded as one of the finest dubbings for small dry fly patterns. Natural clolor is ideal for blue dun and iron blue dun imitations. It is best to remove the fur from the skin with a sharp knife, rather than scissors. Colors: Claret, Olive, Black, Light Brown, Blue Natural, and Brown. Muskrat	933				5.45
Highly water-resistant hair works well for dry fly tails. Underfur is very soft and varies in	9140			2" x 3"	3.00
color form cream to dark brown.	9958			Large	12.00
Muskrat - Half Skin				-	
Underfur is very soft and highly water resistant. Used for dry fly tails.	9141				20.50
Muskrat Zonkers 1/4"					
	7233		Natural	1/4"	5.25
Muskrat Zonkers 1/8"					
Natural and Black. 4 strips 9" long.	7223			1/8"	5.25
Nutria Body Hair - Eumer Imported from Finland. A well marked hair for streamer and tube fly patterns. From premium tanned hides. Underfur can be used as dubbing material. Pieces are 2 inches by 3 inches with an average hair length of 2 inches.	911				3.00
Opossum Body Hair, American					
Great substitute for seal with its natural white fur.	9157		Natural		3.50
Opossum Mask, Australian	0004				0.05
Full Mask. Approximately 25 sq in. Opossum Tail, Australian	9021				9.95
Available in Natural and Black.	927				12.50
Opossum Zonker, Australian	927				12.50
8" long strips . 3 strips per package.	9269	3		1/8"	7.25
Opossum Zonkers	3203	3		1/0	1.25
8" long strips. 3 strips per package.	9208	3		1/4"	7.25
Opossum, Australian	0200	Ü		., .	7.20
The fur is soft and easy to spin, making it excellent for nymph and dry fly dubbing.	9156		Natural	2" x 3"	3.50
Porcupine Guard Hair				-	2.2.2
Used for tails, quill bodies and antenna.	3636	50			1.75
Porcupine Quills					
Natural quills, used for quill bodies or tails. Natural and dyed colors: Black, Brown, Red Pink, Purple, Dark Blue, Royal Blue, Gray, Olive, Green, Yellow.	, 9437				1.75
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947				Pa	ge 29 of 120

Item Name	Part # Pac	k Color	Size	Price
Fur, Skins, Tails				
Rabbit Skins - Barred				
Large #1 tanned skins. Color: Brown/Tan and Olive/Tan	924			20.55
Rabbit Skins, Half				
Large #1 tanned skins cut in half. Colors: black, white, mouse gray (charcoal), chinchilla, shad gray, tan, baby blue, yellow, orange, purple, light olive, olive, dark olive, sculpin olive, chartreuse, flesh, hot pink, brown, rusty brown, silver brown, golden brown, dark brown, pink, fluorescent green, fluorescent red, claret, sulphur orange, brown olive, barred olive tan, barred brown tan, and shrimp. Make your own zonker and	925			11.95
cross-cut strips. If you want to use zonker strips on some of your patterns, it is much less expensive to buy a Whole or Half Skin and cut your own strips using the Zonker Cutter(item# 4833)and Zonker Jig (item# 4834)				
Rabbit Strips				
Cut from premium hides. Four strips per package. Colors: White, Charcoal, Ginger, Chinchilla, Yellow, Grizzly, Black, Purple, Red, Olive, Chartreuse, Dark Olive, Dark Brown, Golden Olive, Burgandy, Fluorescent Pink, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Yellow Chartreuse, Crawfish Orange, Rust, Gold Variant, Navy Blue, Fluorescent Fuchsia, Salmon Pink, Fluorescent Flame, Sand Variant, Hot Orange, Olive Variant, Silver Gray, Flesh, Peach, Fluorescent Fire Orange, Brown, Baby Blue, Tan, Bright Purple, Cream, Gray, Gold, Shrimp Pink, Steelie Blue, Fluorescent Blue.	9161 9170		1/8" 1/4"	3.55 3.55
Colors: Baby Blue, Bright Purple, Chartreuse, Chinchilla, Crawfish Orange, Fluorescent Blue, Gold Variant, Grizzly, Hot Orange, Hot Pink, Light Brown, Medium Brown, Olive Variant, Red, Rust, White, Wine, Yellow, Olive. 4 strips per package.	9164		1/8"	5.35
Rabbit Strips Brown Barred				
Colors: Flesh, Ginger, Olive, Peach, Yellow.	9165		1/8"	5.35
Rabbit Strips Crosscut				
Cut from grade A hides. Hair will lay back after each wind. Four strips per package. Colors: Black, Purple, Olive, Dark Brown, Hot Pink, Fluorescent Orange, Crawfish Orange, White, Light Brown, Fluorescent Fuchsia, Chartreuse, Yellow, Charcoal, Red, Gold Variant, Bright Purple, Baby Blue, Chinchilla, Cream, Dark Olive, Flesh, Fluorescent Blue, Fluorescent Yellow Chartreuse, Gold, Gray, Grizzly, Olive Variant, Peach, Rust, Salmon Pink, Shrimp Pink, Steelie Blue, Tan. Rabbit Strips Crosscut Two Tone	9162		1/8"	3.55
Use for collars and bodies. 4 strips per package. Colors: Cotton Candy, Creamy Pink,	9171			5.25
Fleshy Pink, Peachy Orange, Peachy Pink, Pinky Shrimp, Salmon Pink Orange. Rabbit Strips Magnum Black Barred	3171			0.20
Colors: Baby Blue, Hot Orange, Orange/Yellow, Hot Pink.	9169		1/4"	5.35
Rabbit Strips Magnum Brown Barred				
Colors: Flesh, Ginger, Olive, Peach, Yellow. 3 strips per bag. Rabbit Strips Tiger Barred	9166		1/4"	5.35
Colors: Orange Black over Yellow, Black Orange over Tan, Blue Black over White,	9167		1/4"	5.35
Mahi Green Black over Chartreuse, Orange Black over Fluorescent Yellow Chartreuse, Hot Orange Black over White, Hot Pink Brown over Shrimp Pink, Hot Pink Black over White, Hot Pink Brown over Chartreuse, Hot Pink Brown over Chartreuse, Hot Pink Brown over Chartreuse, Hot Pink Brown over Peach, Purple Black over White, Green Brown over Olive, Olive Black over Light Olive, Black Chartreuse over Fluorescent Yellow, Black Purple over Fuchsia, Black Chartreuse over White. 3 strips per package. Raccoon - Full Mask	9168		1/8"	5.35
Tabboott - Full Mask	4060			13.75
Raccoon Body Hair				
Raccoon Tail	3011			4.00
Underfur can be used for dubbing compact bodies. Guard hairs can be used for winging streamer patterns.	9143			8.00
Raccoon Zonkers				
	1342			8.95
Sculpin Wool				
For wool head salt and freshwater patterns. Use on the heads of sculpins and large saltwater streamers that will sink. This a roving material, the wool has been combed, no skin patch. Colors: silver/gray, white, black, cream, brown, tan, rusty orange, chartreuse, dark olive, light olive, red, gray, hot pink, yellow, sculpin olive, and golden brown. It is best to stick the fly in water and swish it around to soak the wool before	1554			3.95
casting. Sheep Fleece (Ram's Wool)				
Sheep Fleece (Ram's Wool) For heads on sculpins and streamers where it is advantageous to have the fly sink. Tanned patch of sheep fleece.Colors: white, black, dark olive, sculpin olive, light olive, red, silver gray, rust, tan, chartreuse, yellow, purple, and brown.	1558			3.55

Page 30 of 120

Wednesday, December 7, 2022

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Fur, Skins, Tails					
Skunk Tail Jumbo					
The glistening, extra long black and white tail fibers make excellent wing material for streamer flies.	9970				18.00
Snowshoe Rabbit Foot					
This material is used for tying patterns such as The Unusual, developed by the late Frans Betters. It floats extremely well and is very water repellent. The portion of the foot that is used most is near the foot's bottom. The hair is moderately wavy. Colors: Natural White (Cream), Brown, Black, Tan, Olive, Light Olive, Dark Olive, Chartreuse, Medium Dun, and Dark Dun. Supplies vary from year to year depending on a variety of factors in nature and the trapper's ability to harvest them. Priced per foot. Squirrel Tail - Dyed	915				6.65
Colors: Orange, Blue, Red, Green, Yellow, Fluorescent Yellow, Olive, Black, and Chartreuse	868				3.75
Squirrel Tail, Gray - Bleached					
Hand selected prime tails naturally barred. Used for wings and tails.	9147		Bleached		2.75
Squirrel, Black - Skin withTail	3147		Dieached		2.13
Use for wings and tails.	9137				56.00
Squirrel, Black Tail - Natural	9131				30.00
•	863				4.50
Use for wings and tails. Squirrel, Gray Natural Skin Piece	803				4.50
Squiller, Gray Natural Skill Flece	1505			Small	175
	1595				4.75
Squirrel, Gray Skin with Tail	1605			Large	12.50
Squirter, Gray Skill Will Fall	9976				17.95
Squirrel, Gray Tail - Natural	9910				17.93
•	866				3.75
Hand selected prime tails naturally barred. Used for wings and tails. Squirrel, Gray -Tanned Skin	000				3.75
Tanned skin does not include tail.	873				12.50
Squirrel, Pine - Skin	070				12.50
Tanned skin, less tail. Colors: Natural, Black, Crawdad Orange, Claret, Brown, Light Olive, Olive, Sculpin Olive, Rust.	877				20.00
Squirrel, Pine - Skins Zonked					
Prime #1 pine squirrel skins already cut in 1/8" strips. Colors: natural, black, olive, light olive, sculpin olive,brown, crawdad orange, rust. This is a popular material for smaller trout streamers.	5081				21.85
Squirrel, Pine - Zonkers (1/8")					
Strips are 1/8" wide. Colors: Black, Natural, Olive, Rust, Crawdad Orange, Sculpine Olive, Light Olive, Brown.	881				5.90
Squirrel, Pine/Red - Tail	0.4=4				
Hand selected prime tails naturally barred. Used for wings and tails. Squirrel, Red - Tail	9151				2.00
Use on a large variety of streamer patterns, legs on crayfish flies, and tails on a variety of saltwater flies. Natural and Bleached	9010				3.75
Squirrel, Red Fox Skin					
Very popular for nymph tails or to blend your own dubbing. Squirrel, Red Fox Skin with Tail AAA	9975				21.85
Untanned, large skin with tail	9042				21.85
Squirrel, Russian - Tail					
Use for wings and tails.	9148		Black		4.75
	9149		Natural		4.75
Woodchuck - Extra Large					
Beautiful barred guard hairs for streamer wings. Woodchuck hair is not hollow and floats very well. Good for caddis wings and upwing mayflies. Underfur can be clipped and blended for dubbing. Substitue for hare's ear.	9377			4" x 6"	22.55
Woodchuck - Large	0450				40.05
Beautiful barred guard hairs for streamer wings. Woodchuck hair is not hollow and floats very well. Good for caddis wings and upwing mayflies. Underfur can be clipped and blended for dubbing. Substitue for hare's ear.	9153				10.05
Woodchuck - Small					
Beautiful barred guard hairs for streamer wings. Woodchuck hair is not hollow and floats very well. Good for caddis wings and upwing mayflies. Underfur can be clipped and blended for dubbing. Substitue for hare's ear.	9293			2" x 3"	5.10

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size Price
Fur, Skins, Tails		
Woodchuck Skins AAA Grade		
Numerous patterns require woodchuck body hair. (tanned) Woodchuck Tails	929	63.65
A fairly stiff material for nymph and dry flies.	931	5.45
Woodchuck Zonkers - 1/4"	931	5.45
Use for streamer bodies and tails.	4008	5.95
Hackle		
Blue Jay Complete Skin		
Very limited availability. Our source in England has not had any since 2016.	9306	20.75
Blue Jay Wings	3000	20.70
Imported from England. Used by Atlantic salmon fly tiers. White, blue and black wing feathers.	4064	9.50
Bugger Pack, Ewing		
For sizes 4, 6, and 8 wooly buggers. Feathers are 8" - 9" long. Colors: grizzly, grizzly yellow, grizzly chartreuse, grizzly purple, grizzly black, grizzly brown, grizzly blue, grizzly orange, grizzly light brown, brown olive, golden olive, coachman brown, dark green, light olive.	1437	11.40
California Quail Skin AAA		
Another addition to Whitetail Fly Tieing's efforts to acquire and stock sources of natura soft hackles. This quail is another treasure trove for unique dun shades. Also look to our Bobwhite Quail natural or dyed-over skins in golden brown, chartreuse and golden olive, (Item# 7131) very unique and stunning for wet flys. CDC Benecchi Hyper Selective	I 9902	19.50
Imported from Italy. Colors: dark tan and white. Approximately 24 feathers per package. Price per package. Items are limited to current stock.	1465	3.25
CDC Premium Trout Hunter		
Colors are Olive, Light Dun, Dark Dun, Sulphur Yellow, Golden Brown and Medium Du CDC Puffs	n. 7108	17.50
This feather is like a miniature marabou plume. Can be used for trailing shucks, emerger wings, etc. Colors: white, black, medium olive, yellow olive, wood duck gold, natural dun, mahagony brown, sulphur, orange, ginger, light dun, natural CDC Ultra Select	1467	3.55
Exceptional quality, high grade CDC feather. Colors: White, Black, Wood Duck Gold, Chartreuse, Light Dun, Medium Dun, Slate Dun, Yellow Olive, Medium Olive, Light Brown, Slate Gray, Rust, Natural, Dark Brown, Medium Brown, Dark Olive, Brown Olive, Light Cahill, Brown. Approximately 24 feathers per package.	1463	4.55
Chukar Marginal Body Feathers		
These beautiful feathers can be used in many ways as would Partridge or Pheasant. From soft hackles, steelhead/salmon to cheeks on various streamers. Banded with black and creamy tan to soft dun in color. Hand selected. Minimum of 25 feathers per package.	9980	3.25
Chukar Partridge Skin AAA		
These are domestic Partridge also called Chukar, very similar to the French Partridge used in Britain. An Eurasian breed introduced into Nevada in 1935. It is now present in the northern and western parts of the US. Many soft gray/brown feathers plus loads of tan, brown/black barred breast feathers.	9440	24.25
Coot Wings		
Excellent substitute for moorhen. Very limited availability.	9119	6.95
Coq de Leon Perdigon Fire Tail Feathers UV2 Fluorescent dyed CDL feathers for tailing. Add a modern hot spot to your "Euro" style nymphs. Colors: Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Flame, Flourescent Natural,	7246 12	14.45
Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Yellow.		
Coq de Leon Tailing Feathers		
This feathers can be used both for wings and tailing. 12 feathers per pack. Supply is limited. Currently in stock colors are Brown and Light Dun. We hope to add the other 7 colors if they become available.	7270 12	10.85
Dry Fly Neck Hackle Section - Butt		
Economical premium genetic hackle sized for 10 and larger. Great for Streamers, Bass Bugs and Saltwater patterns. Colors: Black, Cream, Ginger, Medium Dun, Brown, Grizzly.	s 9315	10.95
Dry Fly Neck Hackle Section Medium		
Economical assortment of premium genetic hackle. Sized for 12-14. Colors: Grizzly,	9318	10.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Dry Fly Neck Hackle Section Small					
Economical assortment of premium genetic hackle. Sized for 14-16. Colors: Grizzly, Cream, Ginger, Medium Dun, Brown, Black,	9138				10.45
Dry Fly Tailing, Nature's Spirit					
The barbs are long and stiff making for excellent tails on dry flies. Selected very fine feathers for tailing. Very high quality, consistent throughout feather. Colors: Medium Dun, Light Dun, Dark Dun, Black, White, Tan, Cream and Brown.	1602				3.00
Duck Quills Mallard. Colors: natural, black, white, natural gray, red, brown, yellow, blue, green, orange, chartreuse, olive, dark olive, cinnamon, claret, medium dun, silver doctor blue, royal blue. These are premium quality quills that have been hygraded by Nature's Spirit. You will not find better quality. For traditional wet flies like the Bergman wet flies.Two pairs per package.	3947				2.50
Egret Feather Substitute Used for Spey flies and Full Dressed Atlantic flies. Colors: Hot Pink and White. Limited supply.	8071				4.95
Emu Feathers					
Longer barbs than ostrich herl. Gives a spiny appearance to fly bodies. Colors: natural tan, olive, black, insect green, claret, green, and gold/orange, charcoal gray, red. Ewing Neck Hackle Mini Packs - Middle	1487				4.45
Economical genetic hackle for sizes 4 - 12. Colors: Grizzly, Grizzly Yellow, Grizzly Orange, Grizzly Olive, White, Light Blue Dun, Brown, Grizzly Brown. Ewing Neck Hackle Mini Packs - Neck Tip	7271				9.00
Economical premium genetic hackle. 18 and smaller. Colors: Grizzly, Grizzly Yellow, Grizzly Orange, Brown, White, Medium Dun. Ewing Neck Hackle Mini Packs - Sweet Spot	7265				9.00
Economical premium genetic hackle for sizes 14 & 16. Colors: Grizzly, Grizzly Yellow, Grizzly Orange, White, Medium Dun, Brown.	7266				9.00
Ewing Rooster Cape #1 These full-feathered mature necks are packed with sizes to meet any tyer's needs fron dry fly hackling to large, stiff streamer wings. This is the hackle for the beginner as wel as the experienced tyer who are looking for quality hackle at an affordable priceThe surge in new interest in fly tying has created a high demand for quality dry fly hackle. Availability has been limited but we are pleased to announce we have added a full line of Ewing #1 quality Dry Fly Hackle. They offer a wide range of colors and sizes. Sizes are predominantly #14-8 with some #16's on these Capes. Availability is very good and they will custom dye for us if they are out of a color they offer. Colors: Grizzly, Grizzly Medium Dun, Grizzly Bleached, Grizzly Tan, Grizzly Chartreuse, Grizzly Olive, Grizzly Ginger, Grizzly Yellow, Grizzly Red, White, Ginger, Medium Dun, Light Blue Dun, Tan, Brown, Coachman Brown, Dark Brown, Olive, Purple, Black, Silver Doctor Blue.	1				46.35
Ewing Rooster Saddle #1 These top quality Saddles are heavily packed with sizes 8 through 12. These will provide the bugger, streamer and salty tyer with enough hackles to keep them tying for months. This is the hackle for the beginner as well as the experienced tyer who are looking for quality hackle at an affordable priceThe surge in new interest in fly tying has created a high demand for quality dry fly hackle. Availability has been limited but we are pleased to announce we have added a full line of Ewing #1 quality Dry Fly Hackle. They offer a wide range of colors and sizes. Availability is very good and they will custom dye for us if they are out of a color they offer. Colors: Grizzly, Grizzly Bleached, Grizzly Tan, Grizzly Fl. Chartreuse, Grizzly Olive, Grizzly Yellow, Grizzly Red, Grizzly Orange, Grizzly Purple, Grizzly Shad Gray, White, Ginger, Yellow, Orange Gray, Blue Dun, Tan, Brown, Coachman Brown, Black, Silver Doctor Blue, Cinnamon.	5				50.85
Filoplume (After Shaft Feathers) Filoplume feathers are always situated beside other contour or downy feathers. Made of thin, wavy barbules widely used to simulate gills but can be use in many Nymph, Damsel, and Emerger patterns. The usable filoplume feathers are taken from Chukar, Pheasant, or Turkey. Our selection of plumes are graded by size in very adequate amounts. 40 - 50 feathers per package in sizes small/medium and large. French Partridge Complete Skin	3948		Natural		2.50
•	1515				28.50
Very similar to American Chuckar. Imported from England. Each. Gadwall Breast Feathers	1010				∠0.30
Hand selected, Smaller version of Gadwall flank (5/8"-1"). Beautifully and closely barred. Great for small dry winging.	3999	24			3.00
Gadwall Flank Feathers Price per package.	4000				3.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Gadwall Flanks (N.S.)					
These are Nature's Spirit premium feathers dyed to perfection. Gadwall is distinctly barred black and white feathers, larger than Teal flank. Used as a collar material or for wings. Colors: Fluorescent Cherry Red, Fluorescent Blue, Fluorescent Purple, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Hot Pink, Natural, Olive, Brown, Hot Orange, Black, Wood Duck, Green, Heron Gray, Red, Orange, Yellow, Kingfisher Blue.	3998	24			5.35
Gallo de Leon Saddle Feathers Beautiful feather for streamers. Colors: Dun, Black, Ginger Speckled, Brown. 12 feathers per pack.	7240	12			6.50
Goose Biots					
For antennae on stone flies, prince nymphs, etc. Colors: Natural Gray, White, Dark Tan, Black, Gray Olive, Amber, Light Olive, Yellow, Sulphur Yellow, Red, Sulphur Orange, Golden Stone, Brown Olive, Mahogany, Tan, Dark Brown, Olive, Claret, and Light Olive. Five per package.	2957				3.00
Goose Quills, Nature's Spirit					
For wet fly wings and tails such as the traditional Bergman style flies. Goose quills offer longer barbs than duck quills. Colors: natural gray, white, black, fluorescent blue, green, brown, olive, red, yellow, silver doctor blue, dark olive, cinnamon, orange. Per pair.	2901				2.50
Goose Shoulder (Premium)					
Large size will tie flies in the 1/0, 3/0 range. Colors: red, orange, olive, green, white, silver doctor blue, maize. Product from England. Limited availability.	4066	2			3.75
Goose Shoulder, Hareline Hand selected after dying. Great for traditional wet and salmon fly feather wings. Colors: Yellow, Red, Black, Blue, Green, Hot Pink, Purple, Fluorescent Orange, White,	2969	6			5.75
Claret,					
Goose Shoulder, Nature's Spirit					
High quality goose shoulder feathers, 6 inces long. Brilliant dyed colors. Colors: Black, Yellow, Highlander Green, Fluorescent Purple, White, Heron Gray, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Hot Orange.	2929	12			3.75
Grouse (Lagopus lagopus)					
Complete body with wings and tail. Imported from England. Guinea Feathers, UV2 Large Eyed	5997				46.75
One of a number of UV products from Spirit River, with UV qualities that the fish sees differently than we do. It is definitely more visible than standard dyed colors. Guinea can be used for collars on steelhead and salmon flies in particular, and in numerous other patterns for a variety of other species of fish. Colors: Blue, Hot Pink, Purple, Red, Orange, Chartreuse.	3790				7.45
Guinea Hackle Small Package					
	2505			2" x 3"	1.95
Guinea Strung Feathers					
For throats on Atlantic salmon flies, cheeks on saltwater patterns. Colors: Natural, Red, Yellow, Orange, Claret, Highlander Green, Purple, Chartreuse, Hot Pink and Silver Doctor Blue. Guinea Wing Quills	3993				7.00
Nature's Spirit product. Two matched pairs per package.	9479		Natural		3.00
Hackle Patches, Cascade Crest					
For tying saltwater bass or pike streamers such as Lefty's Deceiver. The hackles are from the saddle of the rooster. Average length is 6" to 8". Colors: Dyed over White, green, fluorescent pink, fluorescent orange, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent chartreuse, black. Grizzly dyed colors: olive, yellow, fluorescent yellow, pink, fluorescent orange. Per package.	1441				14.95
Hen Back, India					
These hackles are ideal material for nymph tails and beards, along with soft hackle collars on size 8 to 14 hooks. Colors: Natural Gray, Crawfish Orange, Amber, Olive, Natural, Black, Mottled Brown and Prince Brown Nymph,	1491				8.55
Hen Cape #1	2040				40.00
Colors: Salmon Pink, Orange, Chartreuse, Brown, and Yellow Hen Mallard Feathers	2018 7258				10.00
Hen Neck (Cape) - Premium	1 200				2.40
Grizzly, Grizzly Brown, White, and Black. Hen Neck Patch - Salmon Fly	7120				18.25
Good substitute for illegal , exotic plumage. Use for traditional salmon fly patterns. Coors: Red, Yellow and Silver Doctor Blue.	1479				7.26

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size	Price
Hackle				
Hen Saddle Patch - #1 Grade				
Colors: Green, Chartreuse, Barred Orange/Black, Olive, Brown, White, Black, Barred Olive, Barred Yellow, Barred Natural Grizzly.	9486			10.00
Hen Saddle Patches, Small	7404			7.75
Comes in Speckled: Amber, Brown, Olive, Orange, Insect Green, Natural Gray and Yellow. Barred: Orange/Black, Olive, Yellow. Hen Saddles (Ewing)	7101			7.75
Dyed from white Grade #1 saddles. Use them for collars on steelhead flies, tailing material for nymphs, etc. Colors: white, yellow, black, olive, chartreuse, brown, grizzly red, grizzly brown. Each.	1475			18.10
Ibis, Imitation Feathers				
	9431			3.00
Jackdaw Scalps	0000			7.05
Jungle Cock Cape A	9260			7.25
Surigie Cock Cape A	2405			243.95
Jungle Cock Cape AA	2403			243.93
Top Grade Cape. Item# 2445	2445			301.95
Jungle Cock Cape Feathers	2440			001.00
Cape feathers taken from AA cape.	7813			7.95
Jungle Cock Cape no Nails				
	4051			10.00
Jungle Cock Nails				
Natural, plucked from Grade AA capes. Sizes: small, medium and large. Jungle Cock Neck Tip	4084			11.95
Contains small, medium nails and extra small to mini nails.	4020			40.00
Jungle Cock Substitute Feathers Imitation feathers selected to size. Sizes: Small, Medium, and Large.	9064	10		3.00
Jungle Cock, Synthetic Imitation				
Synthetic feathers printed onto ultra thin film. Sizes: Small, Medium, and Large	9065	24		2.10
Magpie Whole Tail				
Imported from England.	9528			6.25
Mallard Barred Flank Finely barred black and white feathers used for legs, throats, tails, wings and wing cases on nymphs, wet and dries. Colors: Natural, Mayfly Yellow, Dun, Brown, Rusty Brown, Wine, Red, Light Olive, Green drake, Black, Burnt Orange, Wood Duck, Peacock Blue, Tan, Olive.	9338			3.85
Mallard Barred Flank - Large Spey Select				
Used for Spey flys. Finely barred, hand selected feathers. Dyed in the hottest spey fly colors: Natural, Yellow, Red, Olive, Purple, Black, Wood Duck, Peacock Blue, Hot Orange, Fluorescent Fire Orange, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Pink, Flourescent Purple.	2891	12		3.85
Mallard Feathers Large Select for Zoo Cougars				
Hand selected large feathers.	2897	8		2.50
Mallard Flank Large Select Feathers (WTFT)				
Hand picked for size and quality. Mallard McGinty Quill	2937	20		2.00
	9478			3.00
Mallard, Bronze				
Extra Large Select. 3 matched pairs per package.	4076			4.25
Marabou Barred Blood Quill	4.404			Г 20
Montana Fly product, custom dyed to achieve brilliant colors with perfect, even and consistent barring. Use for leeches, buggers and more. Will give a natural looking mottled or variegated look to your patterns. Colors: Burnt Orange/Black, Olive/Black, Brown/Black, Chartreuse/Black, Yellow/Brown, Yellow/Black, Olive-Brown/Black, Burn Orange/Olive, Rust/Brown, Tan/Brown, Fuchsia/Purple.	1421 t			5.30
Marabou Fine Black Barred	7004			10.75
Colors: Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Shell Pink, Hot Orange, Olive, Sunburst Yellow, White, Wood Duck Gold, Yellow, Cream. Marabou Mini	7804			10.75
Great for Bonefish, Nymph and Emerger flies. Colors: Brown, Purple, White, Golden	7132			3.25
Olive, Black, Pink, Orange, Red	. 102			0.20

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Marabou Strung Blood Quills					
For wooly buggers, tails on bass and pike flies, winding on hooks for "alive" steelhead	1471			1 oz	20.40
patterns. Colors: white, black, brown, olive, red, yellow, purple, chartreuse, hot orange, hot pink, gray, golden olive, damsel green, tan, ginger, blue, dark blue, fluorescent red, fluorescent orange, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent green, fluorescent cerise, fluorescent flame, rusty brown, ginger, sunburst yellow, Whitlock turquoise, dark olive, pink, shell pink, olive gray, olive brown, lavender. Marabou Tip Dyed	4050			1/4 oz	5.10
The top 1 1/2" of the marabou is hand tip dyed over another color. Colors: Black	4110				3.50
Tip/Flame Red, Olive Tip/Chartreuse, Light Flame Tip/White, Hot Pink Tip/White, Chartreuse/Black. Per 1/4 ounce package.	4110				3.50
Marabou X-Select					
Very long and full feathers. Colors: Fluorescent Yellow, Minnow Gray, Orange, Red, Fluorescent Blue, Chartreuse, Yellow, Hot Orange, White, Olive, Dark Olive. Marabou, Grizzly	1003				4.55
Colors: natural, olive, sand, orange, tan, brown, fluorescent chartreuse. The natural	3982				4.30
barring looks great on Wooly Buggers and smaller flies. Marabou, Grizzly (Nature's Spirit)	3302				4.50
Select plumes. Colors: Natural, Hot Orange, Yellow, Olive.	1417	24			3.25
Marabou, Prime Long					
Premium product, 5"-8" long. Colors: Muskrat Gray, Tan, Sulphur Orange, Red, Purple, White, Olive, Chartreuse, Orange. 10 select plumes.	1419	10			3.55
Mini Deceiver Patches, Ewing For use on saltwater and pike/bass flies up to size 1/0. Colors: sooty olive, olive, grizzly	1/35				4.95
red, grizzly brown, grizzly olive, grizzly green, grizzly pink, grizzly yellow. Miscellaneous - Hackle	1400				4.93
	8008				
Northern Bobwhite Quail, Body Plumage - 1/4 oz					
These packages contain a complete selection of Bobwhite feathers. They can be used for anything that calls for grouse, pheasant or partridge. Quail have a varied selection of body feathers offering a wide range for soft hackle wet flies as well as cheeks and eyes for streamers. Feathers are washed, graded and free of damaged and poor quality plumage.	7983			1/4 oz	2.50
Northern Bobwhite Wings					
Wet Fly Soft Hackle	2717				2.50
Ostrich Herl	4500				0.05
Available colors: Scud Gray, Scud Orange, Scud Tan, Kingfisher Blue, Purple, Black, Red Ostrich Mini Plumes	1520				6.35
A naturally small plume with short barbules. Ideal for small nymph patterns. Colors:	9079				3.65
Natural Gray, Olive, Brown, Black. Ostrich Plumes	3073				0.00
Used in numerous ways, bodies, collars, wings, "butts" and "joints" for salmon flies. Colors: Natural Gray, White, Black, Yellow, Red, Shrimp, Gold, PMD, Orange, Olive, Brown, Dyed Dun, Fluorescent Hot Pink, Green, Blue Winged Olive, Wine, Lime, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Pink, Pale Olive, Fluorescent Blue, and Purple.	1519				7.20
Partridge, Hungarian - Loose Feathers	4=00				
These feathers are very popular for soft hackles and wet flies. Cleaned and selected feathers ideal for wings, bodies and tailing. Colors: Natural, Olive, Brown Olive. Partridge, Hungarian Skin	1509				5.00
Select Whole Skin. Soft speckled hackle. A must have for nymph and soft hackle tiers. Dyed colors and half skin can be special ordered.	9054		Natural		42.75
Partridge, Hungarian Skin Premium					
#1 Prime whole skins.	8065				53.65
Peacock Eye Sticks					
A tying staple. Waste portion is removed off the bottom therefore all the herl is usable. Used in body accent, winging and any place where natural iridescent luster is needed. Colors: Natural, Orange, Red, Bright Green, Purple, Golden Stone, Black. Peacock Eye Sticks (Nature's Spirit)	9047				3.55
These are true to color due to bleaching prior to the dying process. Somewhat more expensive but wide range of color. Rusty Orange and Black in stock, Olive Green, Light Olive, Brown Olive, Light Cahill, Muskrat Gray, Brown, Callibaetis, Red, Orange, tan, Purple, Fluorescent Hot Pink, Green, Royal Blue, Dark Olive.	9369	4			4.40
Peacock Herl, Strung Standard length 7" Dved colors: Bright Green, Red and Orange, Natural	2909				2.75
Standard length 7". Dyed colors: Bright Green, Red and Orange. Natural.	2909				2.13

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 36 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Peacock Herl, Strung - 1/4 oz.					
One of the top 10 essential tying materials. Iridescence of peacock has popular with fisherman for years.	9105		Natural	12"-14"	5.35
Peacock Herl, Strung - 1/8 oz.	0044		National		0.05
Peacock Mottled Primary Wing Quills	9241		Natural		3.95
A substitute for speckled bustard. Can also be used in muddler minnows that are being tied for display. Large size. Price per pair. Peacock Neck Feathers - Indian Blue	4070			Jumbo	15.95
Short stemmed with iridescent blue feathers. Deep blue used for cheeks and collars. Perfect for swimming nymph, soft hackles and nymph tails. Peacock Quills Hand Stripped	9123	10	Blue		3.20
Imported from England. Perfect for all Quill dry and buzzer patterns. Colors: Brown, Ginger, Golden Olive, Medium Olive, Pink, Yellow, Forest Green, Purple, Turquoise. Blue, and Fluorescent Yellow.	3028 7978	25 25	Natural		6.25 6.25
This part of the peacock fowl is used for tailing and wings on patterns such as the Alexandra. The barbs are typically between 1/2" and 3" long. Colors natural and bright green.	3775				3.35
Peacock Tail Plumes - Premium Grade These are prime plumes (sticks) from six and seven year old birds. All colors are	3902				3.50
natural. Colors: Natural, Oaten (Tan), Bronze. Peacock Wing Feathers Mottled Quills					
Peacock, White Male Swords	9910	2		Medium	10.85
Side tails. Per pair.	9444				6.25
Pheasant, Argus Tail Sections (3 eyes)					
Highly prized for full dress salmon fly patterns. 2 section pieces (matched pair). Imported from Worcester, England. Limited availability.	2852				15.00
Pheasant, Argus Tail Sections (4 - 5 eyes)					
Highly prized for full dress salmon fly patterns. 2 section pieces (matched pair). Imported from Worcester, England. Limited availability.	9476				20.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared 1/2 Saddle	2914				25.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Biot Quills	2914				23.00
Matched pair.	9913				3.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Cape	2912				25.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Full Skin less Tail AAA					
Full skin with wings, less tail. This is the best substitute for heron which is illegal to possess. It's characteristics and color of a blueish dun are very similar to real heron. Use for spey flies and Intruder patterns.	1670				225.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Full Skin, Less Tail, Neck and Head Full skin with wings, less tail, head and neck. This is the best substitute for heron which is illegal to possess. It's characteristics and color of a blueish dun are very similar to	9956				175.00
real heron. Use for spey flies and Intruder patterns. Pheasant, Blue Eared Full Tail					
This is the best substitute for heron which is illegal to possess. It's characteristics and color of a blueish dun are very similar to real heron. Use for spey flies and Intruder patterns.	1672				35.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Hackle Pack					
Includes 6 large and 6 medium grade AA feathers.	9911				14.95
Pheasant, Blue Eared Hackles Extra Large This is the best substitute for heron which is illegal to possess. It's characteristics and color of a blueish dun are very similar to real heron. Use for spey flies and Intruder patterns.	2238	4			5.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Hackles Medium					
This is the best substitute for heron which is illegal to possess. It's characteristics and color of a blueish dun are very similar to real heron. Use for spey flies and Intruder patterns.	2907	12		Small/Medium	6.95
Pheasant, Blue Eared Hackles Small					
This is the best substitute for heron which is illegal to possess. It's characteristics and color of a blueish dun are very similar to real heron. Use for spey flies and Intruder patterns.	2207	20			3.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Pheasant, Blue Eared Head and Cape					
White horn feathers are attached to the head. Small size spey type feathers.	9955				12.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Marabou					
Pheasant, Blue Eared Primary Wing Quills	2910				3.95
Grade AA matched pair.	9912				3.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Tail Plume Feather Sections	3312				0.00
Grade A Sections	9908	3			8.95
Pheasant, Blue Eared Tail Plume Feathers					
Grade A	9909				15.00
Pheasant, Blue Eared Wing Pair	2911				25.00
Pheasant, Chinese Patches (Rump)	2311				25.00
Ideal for steelhead patterns and nymphs. Colors: Olive, Claret, Orange, Black, Yellow,	2923				8.20
Chocolate Brown, Purple, Fluorescent Blue, Natural, Dark Olive, Dun.					
Pheasant, Golden - Crest	2065				0.10
Natural and dyed.Colors: Hot Orange, Green, Black, Hot Pink, Purple, Red, Chartreuse, Burgandy and Royal Blue.	3965				9.10
Pheasant, Golden - Crest Natural					
Great topper for salmon flies.	3964		Natural		7.50
Pheasant, Golden - Scarlet Hackle Pieces	0000				0.50
Pheasant, Golden Complete Head	2006				2.50
Thousant, Coldon Complete Fload	9008		Natural		12.10
Pheasant, Golden Complete Skin (less head and tail)					
Less head and tail, Imported from Veniard. Natural and Dyed colors: Red, Orange,	3921				13.00
Purple, Yellow, Green, Black. Pheasant, Golden Extra Select Tail Feathers					
Theasant, Colden Extra Scient Fair Feathers	2931	1			9.00
Pheasant, Golden Full Skin AAA					
	9020				29.00
Pheasant, Golden Selected Scarlet Body Feathers	0000				0.50
Pheasant, Golden Tail Clump	2009				2.50
Thousant, Coldon fall Clamp	9019				24.00
Pheasant, Golden Tippets Dyed					
Used mostly on classic Atlantic salmon flies as a "topping". Can also be used for tails.	2921				11.25
Dyed colors: Hot orange, Red, Bright Green, Purple, Fluorescent Pink and Black. Pheasant, Golden Tippets Natural					
Orange and black neck feathers used for the tail on Royal Coachman.	7105		Natural		6.50
Pheasant, Gray Peacock Large Double Eye Tails					
Matched pairs.	9442				13.25
Pheasant, Gray Peacock Large Single Eye					
2 pair per package Pheasant, Lady Amherst Center Tail	9441				8.00
These are #1 full length center tail feathers. For large salmon fly wings. Colors: Baby	9432				29.35
Blue, Chartreuse, Highland Green, Hot Orange, Kingfisher Blue, Lavender, Natural,	0.102				20.00
Purple, Red, Rusty Brown, Shrimp Pink, Sunburst Yellow.					
Pheasant, Lady Amherst Center Tail Sections 6"-7" tail sections.	1642	2			5.00
Pheasant, Lady Amherst Head	1042	2			0.00
These are full necks including the top portion of the head. Colors: natural white with	5507				11.00
black edge, hot pink, chartreuse, hot orange, yellow, purple, kingfisher blue, red.					
Pheasant, Lady Amherst Side Tails Beautifully barred on one side of mid rib and mottled on the opposite side. Dyed in an	3961	2			5.00
array of intense colors. Used in full dress and fancy streamer work. 12" - 14" in length, matched pair. Colors: Yellow, Hot Pink, Hot Orange, Purple, Kingfisher Blue, Natural.		2			5.00
Pheasant, Lady Amherst Skin with Head AAA					
Full Skin less tail	9433				50.25
Pheasant, Lady Amherst Tail Clump	9539				40.25
	5555				40.23

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Pheasant, Reeves #1					
Whole skin, less tail.	9446				41.00
Pheasant, Reeves #2					
Whole skin, less tail.	1943				34.50
Pheasant, Reeves Flank Feathers					
Discount Design VI Olds Tells	4006	12			3.00
Pheasant, Reeves XL Side Taiils	9445				5.35
Pheasant, Ringneck Center Tails	3443				5.55
Colors: Natural, Red, Black, Yellow, Green, Purple, Orange, Dun, Muskrat Gray, Dark Olive, Caddis Green, Bleached Ginger, Light Olive, Brown, Rusty Brown, Hot Pink, Fluorescent Blue, Olive, Claret, Olive Gray. Two per bag.	2925				5.45
Pheasant, Ringneck Complete Tail Clump					
Colors: natural, black, olive, orange, red, dun, purple, yellow, hot pink, bleached ginger. Besides the large center tails, the clump contains some small standard appearing pheasant tail feathers, and six or eight smaller mottled feathers about 3" long that can be use for Matuka style steamers. Price per each clump.	3980				9.10
Pheasant, Ringneck Hen Tail Clumps					
Natural hen pheasant tail clumps, mutible uses in tailing, bodies, shell backs. Somewhat more mottled than rooster pheasant tails. Whole clumps, 10" - 12" long.	9475		Natural		4.25
Pheasant, Ringneck Hen Whole Skin					
Includes wings. Pheasant, Ringneck Neck Feathers	9477				14.55
Small feathers from the neck of the pheasant used for cheeks or building composite feather wings. Colors: White, Cock of the Rock, and Kingfisher Blue.	5447	24			3.00
Pheasant, Ringneck Neck Patch					
The white collar feathers make a great substitute for some exotics. Colors: Crow Red, Toucan Yellow, Natural White.	9474				3.45
Pheasant, Ringneck Rooster Full Bronze Neck Cape					
	2019				4.75
Pheasant, Ringneck Rooster Full Length Back Piece	2026				2.00
Pheasant, Ringneck Rooster Head and Neck Cape	2026				3.00
Thousant, Tingnosk Roostor Flour and Rook Capo	2023				7.95
Pheasant, Ringneck Rooster Skin					
No head, tail, or wings.	2008				13.95
Pheasant, Ringneck Rooster Wings					
One pair.	9991				4.75
Pheasant, Ringneck Rump Hackle					
This is the end hackle in the ringneck. It has long barbs suitable for spey hackle sub, tailing, and cheeks, on large patterns. Colors: Purple, Yellow, Claret, Fluorescent Blue, Olive, Orange, Ginger, Green, Chocolate Brown, Wine, Black. 1/8 oz bag. Pheasant. Ringneck Skin	2927				2.50
Prime quality without tail. Colors: natural, dyed yellow, brown, black, olive.	2917				15.00
Pheasant, Ringneck Whole Skin (withTail & Head)	2017				10.00
	1489				20.00
Pheasant, Silver Body Feathers Dyed					
These dyed feathers give the tier an option to be more creative with any type of larger streamer, pike/musky, and saltwater patterns. The size of these strung body feathers are mostly medium and large. The larger feathers can be sized to the hook size by removing barbs on both sides of the rachis (stem) until the desired size is achieved. Approximately 25 feathers per package. Colors: Minnow Gray, Silver Doctor Blue, Yellow, Highlander Green, Hot Orange, Red, Purple, Claret, Kingfisher Blue. Pheasant, Silver Body Skin #1	5559				9.90
Body skin without tail.	9307				77.00
Pheasant, Tragopan (Red Temminich) Back Plumage	9301				11.00
Tragopan Pheasant (Temmick's Tragopan) is a magnificent feathered pheasant native to India, China and Central Asia. It is greatly prized prized by Atlantic Salmon Fly tiers. Red feathers dotted with bluish white spotting especially suited for cheeks and winging etc. Our birds are sold by body sections or loose, cleaned and selected feathers.	1933	6			4.25
Pheasant, Tragopan (Red Temminich) Flank Plumage	400=	4.0			F ^- '
	1935	12			5.65

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Pheasant, Tragopan (Temminck) Tail Feathers					
Matched pair.	3003				3.00
Pheasant, Tragopan Wing Quills					
Matched Pair	3005				25.00
Pintail Flanks					
Pintail is not as well known for fly tying as the other more commonly used duck feathers. It is larger than teal with a similar bold marking. Approximately 60 feathers. Colors: Yellow, Brown, Hot Orange, Fluorescent Chartreuse Prairie Chicken Full Skin no Wings	1917	60			3.20
Although most other species of Prairie Chicken are not protected, we have obtained a very few partial skins and loose feathers of Lesser Prairie Chicken (Tympanuchus pallidicinctus) and can offer some of these special soft hackles. Tan, black-barred, cream and grays make excellent choices for wet flies. All are cleaned and processed. Once these small supplies are exhausted we may or may not have such an offering of these beautiful feathers.	3220				18.75
Prairie Chicken Full Skin Parts no wings	7122				12.75
Prairie Chicken Loose Body Feathers	7 122				12.70
	7195			1/4 oz	4.75
Prairie Chicken Loose Body Parts					
	7316			1 oz	6.75
Quail Wings Natural					
Used for Wet Fly Soft Hackle.	4031		Natural		2.25
Quail, Select Dyed Beautiful select birds. Excellent choice for Wet Flies and other Soft Hackle patterns. Colors: Olive, Chartreuse, Golden Brown	7131				32.75
Rhea Wing Plume - Gray					
Extra long, 12" - 16" wing plumes. Use as substitute for Spey fly hackle.	1941	1			4.50
Rhea Wing Plume - White					
Extra long, 12" - 16" wing plumes. Use as substitute for Spey fly hackle. Rooster Saddle Patches	1937	1			5.00
Genetic Saddles are the best for large streamers, bass, saltwater and palmering wooly buggers. Colors: Brown, Yellow, Orange, Red, Olive, Purple, Rusty Brown, Shrimp, Pink, Grizzly Golden Olive, Grizzly Olive.	/ 9120				20.00
Rooster Streamer Neck					
FI. Chartreuse, Purple, FI. Pink Ruffed Grouse	9566				16.40
Select whole skins with tails and wings.	1497				39.95
Ruffed Grouse - 1/2 Skin					
Half skin with wing and tail piece.	1523				16.60
Ruffed Grouse Skin - no wings or tail	0072				20.00
Can be used for a number of different patterns including wet flies, soft hackle and nymph. Ruffed Grouse Tail	9973				20.00
Numbu Orduse Tall	1498	1			7.50
Ruffed Grouse Variety Pack	. 100	•			7.00
Ruffed Grouse has historically been a major source for use on wet flies, nymphs and soft hackles. Seven useful feathers are found on a bird (not including the wings). For tyers who do not wish to purchase a whole skin a Grouse Pack is an excellent representation of these beautiful plumages. Pack includes 7 individual bags of flank, rump, belly, cape, tail, after shaft and marabou feathers.	9977				12.95
Ruffed Grouse Wings Matched pair. Used for numerous fly patterns including nymph, wet flies and soft	9974				6.75
hackle flies. Saddle Patch - Bass/Saltwater					
For use on bass, saltwater, streamers, etc. Will tie size 10-4 wooly buggers. Colors:	1451				20.00
Shrimp Pink, Pink, Hot Orange, Red, Yellow, Purple, Deep Red, Golden Olive, Furnace, Brown, Rusty Brown, Grizzly Golden Olive, Grizzly Olive. Schlappen 5"-7", Hareline	1401				20.00
Soft and long webby fibers. Colors: Yellow, Fluorescent Orange, Fuchsia, Highlander Green, Fiery Brown, Black, Hot Pink, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Magenta, Hot Orange.	4056				8.85

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Schlappen 5"-7", Nature's Spirit					
Strung hackle for collars on steelhead patterns, Atlantic salmon throats, small bass bugs, palmered bodies, or where webby hackle is desired. Colors are Yellow, Hot Orange, Red, Black, Hot Pink,, Kingfisher Blue, Magenta, Olive, Brown, Gray Olive, Purple, White, Green, Dark Olive, Pink, Brown Olive, Pale Olive, Orange, Mahogany, Tan, Muskrat Gray, Claret, Fl. Chartreuse, Fl. Blue, Fl Fuchsia, Fl. Orange, Grizzly Variant Yellow, Grizzly Variant Frog Green, Grizzly Variant Crawdad Orange, Tobacco Brown.	3989				7.75
Schlappen 7"-9", Nature's Spirit					
Very long, nicely shaped feathers which will palmer even your largest flies and have enough length to collar the front off as well. Because the colors are dyed over tan they tend to be rich rather than bright. Colors: Tan, Pink, Purple, Crawdad Orange, Hot Pink Red, Lime Green.				1/8 oz	7.75
Schlappen Grizzly Variant 6"-7", Nature's Spirit					
Strung schlappen dyed over variant. Colors: Yellow, Frog Green, Olive. Soft Hackle Saddle Patches	3904			1/8 oz	7.75
Saddle hackle that can be used for wings and tails. Especially suited for Bass and Saltwater flies. Colors: BARRED: Olive, Light Tan, Natural, Pink, Brown, and Purple. SOLID: Iron Blue, Brown, Olive, Olive Brown, Light Light Brown, Dark Tan, Hot Pink, Orange. LIMITED to CURRENT STOCK.	9899				3.50
Soft Hackle, Grizzly					
This is the feather for hackling large trout, bass, and saltwater flies when a softer webbier feather is needed. Also great for Matukas and pectoral fins. Colors: Red, Natural, Brown, Orange, Gold, Black, Green, Tan.	9516				4.20
Soft Hackle, Metz					
Use these for tails, thoarts, and collars. Colors: Black, Chartreuse, Purple, Hot Orange, Hot Pink, White, Yellow, Kingfisher Blue.	2524			5 grams	3.95
Spey Hackle (Burnt)					
For Steelhead and Atlantic salmon spey patterns. Viable alternative to heron feathers. Long tapered fibers have a natural, flexible swimming action. Tying Tip: Soak in water before using. Colors: white, black, gray, hot orange, red, hot pink, purple, bright yellow, chartreuse, dun, blue-earred pheasant, bright blue, green.	3995				4.45
Starling Skin					
Whole skin plus wings. Many small feathers for wet flies and soft hackles. Grade AAA.	2889				9.00
Stripped Hackle Quills					
Dry fly and nymph bodies without the fuss. Each packet contains 15 stripped rooster hackle stems. Colors: Blue Dun, Natural Brown, Natural Gray, Olive, Orange, Red, Yellow.	3029	15			3.25
Strung Neck Hackle (WT) 4"-5"					
These are 4" -5" neck hackle for use in bass, pike and saltwater patterns. The hackle have fairly uniform width and moderately round tips. Dyed over white. Colors: Gold, Chartreuse, Silver Gray, Red, Black, Carmine, Hot Pink, White, Yellow, Kingfisher Blue, Olive and Hot Orange.	9009				5.00
Strung Rooster Saddle Hackle					
They work well for Wooly Buggers, Wets, Bass, and Saltwater Flies. 5" to 7" long. Colors: Pearl Gray, Yellow, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Highland Green, Silver Doctor Blue, Olive, White, Purple, Sculpin Olive, Red, Orange, Fl. Pink. Strung Saddle Hackle UV (Spirit River)	1440			1/4 oz	8.25
Colors: Olive, White, Pink, and Chartreuse	2904				9.35
Strung Saddle Hackle, Badger	•				0.00
For saltwater streamers and bass flies. Colors: Red, Yellow, Orange, Chocolate Brown, Blue, Natural, Olive. Per 1/4 oz. bag.	1445				5.00
Strung Saddle Hackle, Chinchilla (Barred)					
Similar to variant hackle with some barring, giving a grizzly effect. For saltwater, bass, and pike flies. Hackle length is 4"-5". Colors: Orange, Chocolate Brown, Olive, Purple, Red, Green, Natural, Blue, Chartreuse. Hackle length is 3" - 4". Tieing tip - if you have hackle that have a curve in the rachis (stem), and you want that hackle straight, run the convex side of the hackle over a larger size bass, streamer or nymph hook shank and the curve will be removed. Price per 1/4 oz. bag					5.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle					
Strung Saddle Hackle, Chinese					
Feathers are 5"-7" in length. Used in streamers patterns for pike, bass, saltwater species and numerous other uses. Colors: White, Black, Kingfisher Blue, Red, Yellow, Chartreuse, Fluorescent Orange, Fire Orange, Olive, Gray, Hot Pink, Silver Doctor Blue, Dark Olive, Hot Orange, Shrimp Pink, Shrimp, Pearl/Gray/White, Purple, Turquoise, Natural Brown, Tan, Fl. Blue, Royal Blue, Sunburst Yellow, Claret, Lime Green, Dark Blue, Dark Gray, Rootbeer, Dark Red. Strung Saddle Hackle, Wooly Bugger	1443				8.85
For tying Wooly Bugger and similar patterns in sizes 1-8. These hackles are 6" to 7" long with good taper from top to bottom. Tie them in by the tip with the shiny side facing the hook eye. Colors: Black, Blood Red, Claret, Variant, Olive Brown and Natural Brown.	1439				8.10
Swan Primary Quills	4000				40.00
Very large, prime grade quills for tieing flies in the 2/0 to 3/0 hook range. Matched pairs average 14" long. Imported from England. Limited availability. Colors: Red, Yellow, Bright Orange, Claret, Turquoise, Orange, Green Teal Barred Flank	4062	2			10.00
Black and white barred feathers. Approximately 24 feathers per package. Colors: Olive, Yellow, Brown, Claret, Hot Orange, Black, Wood Duck, Natural, Fluroescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Purple, Fluorescent Hot Pink, Fluorescent Cherry Red, Fluorescent Blue, Highlander Green, and Heron Gray. Turkey Back Feathers - Iridescent	4074				3.25
Turkey back feather tips.	9018			Large Package	4.00
Turkey Back Feathers, Bronze/Black				ŭ ŭ	
T-Base type with Marabou.	9995	8			1.50
Turkey Biot Quills					
Great for dry fly, emergers, nymphs, and midge bodies. Twice as long as goose biots. Conditioned with CDC oil. Colors: Pale Morning Dun, Pale Olive, Blue Wing Olive, Yellow, Rusty Spinner, Trico, Hendrickson, Callibatis, Sulfur Orange, Black, Olive, Gray, Caddis Green, Gray Olive, Dark Tan, Light Cahill, Brown, Baetis, Tannish Yellow, Mahogany, Red, White, Purple, Golden Stone. Per pair. Turkey Biot Quills - Ozark Barred	2959				3.55
Select pair.	9367				4.00
Turkey Biots Stripped	3307				4.00
Dyed over white. Colors: Black, Olive, White, Muskrat Gray, Caddis Green, Green Drake, Sulpur Yellow, Henderickson Pink, Blue Winged Olive, Adams Gray, Sulphur Orange, March Brown, Blue Dun. 4 per package.	9371	4			2.75
Turkey Brown Mottled Apron Feathers					
	9015			Large	2.00
	9016			Medium	1.50
Turkey Feathers (Veniard)	9992			Small	1.00
Imported from England., matched pairs. Dyed over White. Available in Yellow, Black, Green, Olive and Orange.	9013				4.00
Turkey Flats					
Most common use is for dry fly wing. The barbs can be folded to form the wing. Colors: White, Yellow, Wood Duck, Medium Dun, Tan, Light Dun, Cream, Light Olive, Green Drake, Gray, and Dark Dun. Per package. Turkey Flats - Micro Flec	2963				3.00
Speckled and dyed, great for thorax flies and small parachute patterns. Conditioned with CDC oil. Colors: medium dun, wood duck, light yellow, cinnamon, tan, and light dun. Price per package.	4016				2.75
Turkey Marabou, Large - Natural					
Turkey Marabou, Small - Natual	9996				2.50
	9997				2.50
Turkey Margin Apron Feathers, Bronze	0000		5		4.50
	9993 9994		Bronze Bronze	Medium Small	1.50 1.00
Turkey Quills Ozark Barred	5554		DIGIZE	Jiliali	1.00
Select grade, sold by the pair. Colors: Dark Olive, Yellow, Muskrat Gray, Caddis Green, Black and Brown.	7104 9368		Natural		4.50 3.50
Turkey Quills, Blue Dun					
DeLeon. Matched Jumbo pair.	9439				8.00

Size	Price
	2.50
	4.50
	4.00
	4.50
	4.50
	5.95
	0.00
	8.50
	3.00
	3.50
	7.00
Large	9.00
Small	3.00
Large	9.00
	3.50
	8.50
	3.00
	43.55
	12.00
	5.95
	5.95
	5.95
	05.00
	25.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle (Whiting)					
American Hen Capes - Black Laced White					
The feathers from the hen cape of the Whiting Farms American Hackle are some of the most broadly versatile tying feathers available. They have a greater density of web than any other hen hackle and typically the roundest tips. In addition the feathers are both long and broad with a more substantial quill. These characteristics are applicable to a myriad of fly tying realms, including: Trout Flies: Dry fly wings, caddis wings, spinner wings, trico and thorax wings. Wet: nymphs, wing cases, tailing and legs for stone flies, caddis flies, mayflies and attractors, pectoral fins for matuka and sculpin flies. Salmon and Steelhead Flies: whole feather wings, body veiling, collars, palmered hackle, throats and sides. Bass Flies: popper legs, crawdad and crab claws, divers, sculpins. (Whiting) \$30.00	3022				30.00
Exceptionally good and sometimes unique tying feathers. They have a greater density of web than any other type of hen saddle, creating an almost velvety texture with a solid silhouette. The generous breadth and length of the feathers provides greater size and density for those flies that demand it. Yet quill is not overly large or stiff, and along with only modest taper, allows easy wrapping. Available in an array of natural and dyed colors and black laced white natural or dyed. Applications include Salmon and Steelhead flies, Streamers, Skirts and tails on poppers, Matuka and Sculpin flies, Atlantic Salmon flies, Saltwater flies. Use wherever collars, legs, wings, or beards are componets fo a fly pattern.					25.00
American Hen Saddle Black Laced	000:				
Exceptionally good and sometimes unique tying feathers. They have a greater density of web than any other type of hen saddle, creating an almost velvety texture with a solid silhouette. The generous breadth and length of the feathers provides greater size and density for those flies that demand it. Yet quill is not overly large or stiff, and along with only modest taper, allows easy wrapping. Available in an array of natural and dyed colors and black laced white natural or dyed. Applications include Salmon and Steelhead flies, Streamers, Skirts and tails on poppers, Matuka and Sculpin flies, Atlantic Salmon flies, Saltwater flies. Use wherever collars, legs, wings, or beards are componets fo a fly pattern.	8061 d				32.00
American Hen Soft Hackle with Chickabou					
Chickabou is short for chiken marabou and "soft hackle" flank feathers. Can be used for a wide variety of patterns to provide a terrific amount of action. Use for Soft hackle collars, size 10-2, Marabou wrapped hackle collars, soft hackle sections at thorax of Dragon flies, Marabou tails, soft hackle for Salmon and Steelhead flies, complete Marabou bodied flies for Bass and Pan Fish, collars on Salt Water patterns. Colors: Black Laced White, Black Laced Orange, Black Lace Red, Black Laced Flourescent Yellow Chartreuse, Black Laced Chartreuse, Black Laced Kingerfisher Blue, Black Laced Silver Doctor Blue, Black Laced Olive, Black Laced Claret, Black Laced Purple, Black Laced Highlander Green, Black Laced Shrimp Orange, Black Laced yellow.	9465				20.65
American Rooster 1/2 Saddle	40000		B		45.00
American Rooster Capes	10003		Black Laced White		15.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, furnace, medium dun, dark dun, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, grizzly/red, grizzly/pink, grizzly/yellow, grizzly/fluorescent green chartreuse, grizzly/kingfisher blue, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/tan, black laced white natural, black laced white/orange, black laced white/red, black laced white/pink, black laced white/yellow, black laced white/fluorescent green chartreuse, black laced white/silver doctor blue, white/fiery brown, white/medium dyed dun, white/olive, white/dark olive, white/coachman brown, white/red, white/pink, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/silver doctor blue, badger/dark olive, badger/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, badger/orange, badger/red, badger/pink, badger/yellow, badger/fluorescent green chartreuse, badger/silver doctor blue, badger/kingfisher blue.	10105				48.35
American Rooster Saddles					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, furnace, medium dun, dark dun, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/shell pink, grizzly/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, grizzly/red, grizzly/pink, grizzly/yellow, grizzly/fluorescent green chartreuse, grizzly/kingfisher blue, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/tan, black laced white natural, black laced white/dark olive, black laced white/orange, black laced white/fluorescent, black laced white/pink, black laced white/purple, black laced white/fluorescent green chartreuse, black laced white/kingfisher blue, white/fiery brown, white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, white/orange, white/red, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/kingfisher blue, white/tan, badger/dark olive, badger/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, badger/orange, badger/red, badger/pink, badger/yellow, badger/fluorescent green chartreuse, badger/silver doctor blue, badger/kingfisher blue.	10106				44.25

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle (Whiting)					
American Rooster Soft Hackle with Chickabou					
Two very unique feathers in 1 pelt. The first feather, the soft hackle, is a wide, webby, soft feather great for large collars on salmon, steelhead, bass, and saltwater flies. The second feather, the chickabou is a smaller marabou. Much finer than turkey marabou, the chickabou is excellent for small streamers, leech patterns, dragonfly, and damselfly nymphs. Available in Dyed Colors: black laced white/olive, black laced white/golden olive, black laced white/fluorescent green chartreuse, black laced white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, black laced white/pink, black laced white/orange, black laced white/red, black laced white/purple, black laced white/yellow, black laced white/kingfisher blue, black laced white/silver doctor blue, black laced white/claret, black laced white/shrimp orange.	10132				21.00
Bird Fur					
Streamers, buggers, shrimp, leeches, and more! Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/salmon, grizzly/heron, grizzly/olive, grizzly/shell pink, grizzly/orange, grizzly/pink, grizzly/purple, grizzly/kingfisher blue, white/salmon, white/brown, white/medium ginger, white/heron gray, white/olive, white/shell pink, white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, white/orange, white/red, white/pink, white/purple, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/silver doctor blue, white/kingfisher blue, white/golden olive, white/tan, white/burnt orange.	10121				12.00
Brahma Hen Capes					
Available in Natural Colors: cream badger. Dyed Colors: Badger Olive, Badger Golden Olive, Badger Golden Straw, Badger Golden Brown, Badger Tan, Badger March Brown Badger Pale Yellow, Badger Natural Brown, Badger Dark Olive. Note: Cape is natural Cream Badger with mottled gray corner pieces. Brahma Hen Saddles	10112				21.00
Available in Natural Colors: mottled gray. Dyed Colors: olive, golden olive, golden straw, golden brown, tan, march brown. Note: Saddle is naturally mottled gray. Brahma Hen Soft Hackle with Chickabou	10113				26.25
Available in Natural Color: natural mottled gray. Dyed Colors: dyed black, dyed golden straw, dyed brown, dyed medium dun, dyed olive, dyed dark olive, dyed golden brown, dyed pale yellow, dyed golden olive, dyed tan, dyed march brown. Coq de Leon Hen Capes	10133				21.00
Available in Natural Colors: pure white, brown speckled. For: soft hackle, collars, and	10110				26.25
tailing. Coq de Leon Hen Saddles					
Available in Natural Colors: pure white, brown speckled. Dyed Colors: speckled/salmon, speckled/brown, speckled/medium ginger, speckled/lavendar, speckled/burnt orange, speckled/shrimp orange, speckled/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, speckled/orange, speckled/red, speckled/pink, speckled/purple, speckled/yellow, speckled/fluorescent green chartreuse, speckled/kingfisher blue, speckled/golden olive, speckled/burgundy, speckled/copper olive. For: soft hackle, collars, and tailing. Coq de Leon Hen Soft Hackle with Chickabou	10111				32.00
	10121				21.00
For: Nymphs, Collars, and Streamers. Available in Natural Colors: pure white, brown speckled. Dyed Colors: speckled/salmon, speckled/brown, speckled/medium ginger, speckled/lavender, speckled/burnt orange, speckled/shrimp orange, speckled/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, speckled/orange, speckled/red, speckled/pink, speckled/purple, speckled/yellow, speckled/fluorescent green chartreuse, speckled/kingfisher blue, speckled/golden olive, speckled/burgundy, speckled/copper olive.	10131				21.00
Coq de Leon Rooster Capes					
Available in Natural Colors: pure white, cream badger, light pardo, medium pardo, dark pardo. Dyed Colors: white/pink, badger/burnt orange, badger/salmon, badger/brown, badger/medium ginger, badger/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, badger/orange, badger/red, badger/pink, badger/purple, badger/kingfisher blue, badger/fluorescent green chartreuse, badger/copper olive. For: soft hackle, collars, and tailing.	10107				32.00
Coq de Leon Rooster Saddles Bronze Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: pure white, cream badger, light pardo, medium pardo, dark pardo. Dyed Colors: badger/brown, badger/orange, badger/fluorescent green chartreuse. For: soft hackle, collars, and tailing.	10109				44.00
Coq de Leon Rooster Saddles Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: pure white, cream badger, light pardo, medium pardo, dark pardo. Dyed Colors: badger/brown, badger/orange, badger/fluorescent green chartreuse. For: soft hackle, collars, and tailing.	10108				55.00
Eurohackle Cape					
Whiting is no longer producing these so they are limited to current stock. Colors: Light Ginger, Medium Ginger, Silver Badger, White, Olive, Grizzly, Grizzly Fluorescent Yellow Chartreuse.	9344				41.75

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle (Whiting)					
Eurohackle Saddles					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, golden badger, grizzly, variant, furnace. Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, white/medium dun. Predominately sizes 10-16. Guinea Fowl Trimmed Saddle	10104				105.00
Whiting is offering their Super Sized Guinea Fowl in "trimmed" (Capes, Breast, Thigh, Wing Pair and Tail). Perfect for Atlantic Salmon, Steelhead and a wide application in freshwater patterns. The speckling on Guinea Fowl is a polka dot pattern. All colors listed are speckled. Colors: Teal, Royal Blue, Burgandy, Lavender, Olive, Fluorescent Yellow Charteuse, Orange, Red, Pink, Purple, Yellow, Fluorescent Green Chartreuse, Silver Doctor Blue, Kingfisher Blue, Highlander Green. Guinea Fowl Trimmed Tail	9901				25.00
	9905				10.00
Guinea Fowl Trimmed Thigh	9903				20.00
Guinea Fowl Trimmed Wing Pair	9903				20.00
Guillea Fowi Tillillilleu Willig Fall	9904				20.00
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Capes 1/2 Bronze Grade					20.00
Available in Grizzly, Grizzly Variant, Dun Grizzly, Light Ginger, Medium Ginger, Light Brown, Medium Brown, Coachman Brown, Furnance, Golden Badger, Cream, Light Gray Dun, Medium Gray Dun, Dark Gray Dun, Medium Brown Dun, Dark Brown Dun, Light Ginger Dun, Black, Variant.	10094				50.40
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Capes 1/2 Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant.	10093				72.00
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Capes Bronze Grade	10001				04.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant.	10091				84.00
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Capes Pro Grade	40000				00.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant.	10092				60.00
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Capes Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant. Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Saddles 1/2 Bronze Grade	10090				120.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, furnace, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant. Predominately sizes 10-12.	10099				50.40
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Saddles 1/2 Pro Grade					
	10001		Coachman Brown		17.00
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Saddles 1/2 Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, furnace, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant. Predominately sizes 10-12.	10098				72.00
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Saddles Bronze Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, furnace, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant. Predominately sizes 10-12. Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Saddles Pro Grade	10096				84.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, furnace, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant. Predominately sizes 10-12.	10097				60.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack C	Color	Size	Price
Hackle (Whiting)					
Hebert Miner Dry Fly Rooster Saddles Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, grizzly variant, dun grizzly, light ginger, medium ginger, light brown, medium brown, coachman brown, furnace, golden badger, dun badger, cream, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, medium brown dun, dark brown dun, light ginger dun, black, unique variant. Predominately sizes 10-12.	10095				120.00
Hebert Miner Hen Capes					
Available in Natural Colors: cream, light ginger, medium ginger, brown, furnace, pale watery dun, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, light tan dun, black, unique variant, dun grizzly, greenwell (ginger furnace). For: nymphs, collars, wings. Hebert Miner Hen Saddles	10083				30.00
	40004				40.00
Available in Natural Colors: cream, light ginger, medium ginger, brown, pale watery dun, light gray dun, medium gray dun, dark gray dun, light tan dun, black, unique variant, dun grizzly, wild type. For: nymphs, collars, wings. High & Dry Hackle 1/2 Capes	10084				13.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred	10101				45.45
dark ginger, golden badger, cream badger. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/peacock herl, grizzly/medium dun, grizzly/olive, grizzly/golden straw, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/pale yellow, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/march brown, grizzly/burnt orange, white/brown, white/light ginger, white/medium ginger, white/light dun, white/medium dun, white/dark dun, white/olive, white/golden straw, white/golden olive, white/coachman brown, badger/burnt orange, badger/peacock herl, badger/brown, badger/olive, badger/golden straw, badger/golden olive, badger/march brown. Predominately Sizes 12-14.	10101				45.45
High & Dry Hackle 1/2 Saddles					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, cream badger. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/peacock herl, grizzly/medium dun, grizzly/olive, grizzly/golden straw, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/pale yellow, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/march brown, grizzly/burnt orange, white/brown, white/light ginger, white/medium ginger, white/light dun, white/medium dun, white/dark dun, white/olive, white/golden straw, white/golden olive, white/coachman brown, badger/burnt orange, badger/peacock herl, badger/brown, badger/olive, badger/golden straw, badger/golden olive, badger/march brown. Predominately Sizes 12-14.	10103				45.90
High & Dry Hackle Capes					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, cream badger. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/peacock herl, grizzly/medium dun, grizzly/olive, grizzly/golden straw, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/pale yellow, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/march brown, grizzly/burnt orange, white/brown, white/light ginger, white/medium ginger, white/light dun, white/medium dun, white/dark dun, white/olive, white/golden straw, white/golden olive, white/coachman brown, badger/burnt orange, badger/peacock herl, badger/brown, badger/olive, badger/golden straw, badger/golden olive, badger/march brown, Hi Vis Pink, Hi Vis Orange, Hi Vis Fluorescent Green Chartreuse. Predominately Sizes 12-14.	10100				75.65
High & Dry Hackle Saddles					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, cream badger. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/peacock herl, grizzly/medium dun, grizzly/olive, grizzly/golden straw, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/pale yellow, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/march brown, grizzly/burnt orange, white/brown, white/light ginger, white/medium ginger, white/light dun, white/medium dun, white/dark dun, white/olive, white/golden straw, white/golden olive, white/coachman brown, badger/burnt orange, badger/peacock herl, badger/brown, badger/olive, badger/golden straw, badger/golden olive, badger/march brown. Predominately Sizes 12-14. Miscellaneous - Hackle Whiting	10102				78.75
	8007				
Rooster Soft Hackle with Chickabou Whiting					
For: Nymphs, Collars, and Streamers. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/salmon, grizzly/heron, grizzly/olive, grizzly/shell pink, grizzly/orange, grizzly/pink, grizzly/purple, grizzly/kingfisher blue, white/salmon, white/medium ginger, white/medium dun, white/heron gray, white/olive, white/dark olive, white/shell pink, white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, white/coachman brown, white/orange, white/red, white/pink, white/purple, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/silver doctor blue, white/kingfisher blue, white/insect green, white/golden olive, white/claret, white/tan.	10130				21.00

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 47 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle (Whiting)					
Schlappen 1/4 oz Loose Package contains approx. 72 Schlappen feathers in assorted sizes. Available in Natura Colors: grizzly, white, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, grizzly/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, grizzly/orange, grizzly/red, grizzly/pink, grizzly/purple, grizzly/yellow, grizzly/fluorescent green chartreuse, grizzly/silver doctor blue, grizzly/kingfisher blue, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/claret, grizzly/tan, grizzly/burnt orange, white/olive, white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, white/orange, white/red, white/pink, white/purple, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/silver doctor blue, white/kingfisher blue, white/golden olive, white/claret, white/tan, white/burnt orange.	I 10126			1/4 Oz Loose	15.75
Schlappen Bundle					
Package contains approx. 78 Schlappen feathers. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, grizzly/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, grizzly/orange, grizzly/red, grizzly/pink, grizzly/purple, grizzly/yellow, grizzly/fluorescent green chartreuse, grizzly/silver doctor blue, grizzly/kingfisher blue, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/claret, grizzly/tan, grizzly/burnt orange, white/olive, white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, white/orange, white/red, white/pink, white/purple, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/silver doctor blue, white/kingfisher blue, white/golden olive, white/claret, white/tan, white/burnt orange.	10127 10128			6-10" Bundle 10-14" Bundle	15.75 21.00
Streamer Pack					
The most broadly versatile feathers that Whiting offers. Can be used for Smaller Streamers, Deceiver patterns, Dry fly tailing material, Tarpon flies, Eel flies, Salt worm flies, Skater flies, Matuka flies, Sculpin Flies, Bass bugs, Panfish flies and Shrimp imitations. Available in a wide array of natural and dyed colors. Selection is the same as American Hackle line.	8056				10.00
Whiting 100's Saddle Hackle Packs Sizes 18-22					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred	10066			18	23.50
dark ginger, unique variant, furnace, golden badger. Dyed Colors: light dun, medium dun, dark dun, black, grizzly/medium dun, grizzly/golden straw, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/pale yellow, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/march brown, grizzly/burnt orange, white/dark olive, white/coachman brown.	10067 10068			20 22	23.50 23.50
Whiting 100's Saddle Hackle Packs Sizes 6-16					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, unique variant, furnace, golden badger. Dyed Colors: light dun, medium dun, dark dun, black, grizzly/medium dun, grizzly/golden straw, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/pale yellow, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/march brown, grizzly/burnt orange, white/dark olive, white/coachman brown.	10062 10063 10064 10065			10 12 14 16	23.50 23.50 23.50 23.50
Whiting 100's Saddle Hackle Packs Sizes 8 -16					
Colors: Pale Yellow, White, Light Dun, Brown, Medium Dun, Dark Dun,.	9464			8	20.00
Whiting 4 B's Hen Capes	3404			O	20.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, black, variant, medium ginger, medium dun, splash. Dyed Colors: light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, white/brown, fluorescent green chartreuse, kingfisher blue, greenwell (ginger furnace).	10087				23.10
Whiting 4 B's Hen Saddles	40000				44.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, black, variant, medium ginger, medium dun, splash. Dyed Colors: light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, white/brown. Whiting 4 B's Rooster Capes	10088				11.60
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, black, variant, medium ginger, furnace, medium dun, splash, greenwell (ginger furnace). Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/red, grizzly/pink, grizzly/purple, grizzly/yellow, grizzly/kingfisher blue, grizzly/pale yellow, medium dyed dun, white/olive, white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, white/pink, white/purple, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/silver dark blue, white/kingfisher blue, white/claret.	10085				23.10
Whiting 4 B's Rooster Saddles					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, black, variant, medium ginger, furnace, medium dun, splash, greenwell (ginger furnace). Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/red, grizzly/pink, grizzly/purple, grizzly/yellow, grizzly/kingfisher blue, grizzly/pale yellow, medium dyed dun, white/olive, white/fluorescent yellow chartreuse, white/pink, white/purple, white/yellow, white/fluorescent green chartreuse, white/silver dark blue, white/kingfisher blue, white/claret.	10086				23.10
Whiting 4-B Soft Hackle Pieces					
Taken from the thigh of the versatile 4-B (Bigger, Better, Bargin Birds) of Roosters or Hens (capes or saddles) these small 3" - 4" feathers are natural brown or furnace. Excellent quality.	2446				2.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle (Whiting)					
Whiting Bugger Pack Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, golden badger, black, barred dark ginger, furnace, ghost barred white. Dyed Colors: white/natural brown, white/coachman, white/olive, white/golden olive, white/light ginger, white/medium dun, white/dark dun, white/insect green, white/burnt orange, grizzly/ natural brown, grizzly/coachman, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/orange, grizzly/purple, grizzly/yellow, grizzly/insect green, grizzly/golden olive, grizzly/burnt orange, grizzly/burgundy, badger/burnt orange, badger/medium dun, badger/olive, badger/dark olive, badger/purple, badger/insect green, badger/golden olive, ghost barred white.	10135				26.25
Whiting Dry Fly Midge Saddles 1/2 Bronze Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, coachman brown. Predominately sizes 18 and smaller.	10079				54.00
Whiting Dry Fly Midge Saddles 1/2 Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, coachman brown. Predominately sizes 18 and smaller.	10078				69.00
Whiting Dry Fly Midge Saddles 1/4 Silver Grade Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, coachman brown. Predominately sizes 18 and smaller.	10080				54.00
Whiting Dry Fly Midge Saddles Bronze Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, coachman brown. Predominately sizes 18 and smaller.	10076				98.25
Whiting Dry Fly Midge Saddles Pro Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, coachman brown. Predominately sizes 18 and smaller.	10077				67.25
Whiting Dry Fly Midge Saddles Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred dark ginger, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, coachman brown. Predominately sizes 18 and smaller.	10075				121.00
Whiting Hen Capes					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, pale watery dun, natural dun, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/olive, grizzly/coachman, light dun, medium dun. For: nymphs, collars, wings. Whiting Hen Saddles	10081				31.50
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, pale watery dun, natural dun, black. Dyed Colors: grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman, light dun, medium dun. For: nymphs, collars, wings. Whiting Leghorn Hen Cape	10082				15.75
Feather size is similar to American Hackle. Soft hackle for a variety of uses.	9501				25.00
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly 1/4 Saddle Tier's Grade			Dawed Dady Circus		
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Capes 1/2 Bronze Grade	9462		Barred Dark Ginger		25.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, barred dark ginger, medium ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/golden straw, white/coachman brown, white/pale yellow.	10060				51.40
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Capes 1/2 Pro Grade	10001				27.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, barred dark ginger, medium ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/golden straw, white/coachman brown, white/pale yellow.	10061				37.00
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Capes 1/2 Silver Grade	40050				70.00
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, barred dark ginger, medium ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/golden straw, white/coachman brown, white/pale yellow.	10059				73.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hackle (Whiting)					
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Capes Bronze Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, barred dark ginger, medium ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/golden straw, white/coachman brown, white/pale yellow. Combo Capes: 1/2 grizzly & 1/2 brown.	10057				88.25
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Capes Pro Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, barred dark ginger, medium ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/golden straw, white/coachman brown, white/pale yellow. Combo Capes: 1/2 grizzly & 1/2 brown.	10058				61.00
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Capes Silver Grade					
Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, barred dark ginger, medium ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/golden straw, white/coachman brown, white/pale yellow. Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Saddles 1/2 Bronze Grade	10056				126.00
Predominately Sizes 14-16. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, furnace, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/golden olive, white/brown, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/coachman brown, white/golden straw, white/dark olive.	10073				53.00
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Saddles 1/2 Silver Grade	40070				74.50
Predominately Sizes 14-16. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, furnace, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/golden olive, white/brown, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/coachman brown, white/golden straw, white/dark olive.	10072				74.50
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Saddles 1/4 Bronze Grade	0.404				04.00
Graded for 14 and smaller or 14 and larger. Colors: Olive, Brown, Orange, Medium Ginger, Coachman Brown, Black, Medium Dun, Dark Dun, Dark Ginger.	9461				31.80
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Saddles 1/4 Silver Grade					
Predominately Sizes 14-16. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, furnace, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/golden olive, white/brown, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/coachman brown, white/golden straw, white/dark olive.	10074				47.00
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Saddles Bronze Grade	400=0				
Predominately Sizes 14-16. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, furnace, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/golden olive, white/brown, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/coachman brown, white/golden straw, white/dark olive.	10070				88.25
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Saddles Pro Grade					
Predominately Sizes 14-16. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, furnace, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/golden olive, white/brown, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/coachman brown, white/golden straw, white/dark olive.	10071				63.00
Whiting Rooster Dry Fly Saddles Silver Grade					
Predominately Sizes 14-16. Available in Natural Colors: grizzly, white, brown, light ginger, medium ginger, barred medium ginger, barred dark ginger, golden badger, natural dun, unique variant. Dyed Colors: black, furnace, grizzly/olive, grizzly/dark olive, grizzly/coachman brown, grizzly/golden olive, white/brown, light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, white/coachman brown, white/golden straw, white/dark olive.	10069				121.00
Whiting Tailing Pack					
Ideal for Tailing Dry Flies. Available in Natural Colors: white, light ginger, light pardo, medium pardo, dark pardo. Dyed Colors: light dyed dun, medium dyed dun, dark dyed dun, black, white. Dyed colors are Coq De Leon.	10136				26.25
Whiting Winger Cape					
Webby, well marked round tips - great for mayfly wings. Grizzly only.	9502		Grizzly		25.00
Hooks					
Ahrex Freshwater Barbless Short Shank Dry Fly (505)					
Barbless version of Short shank Dry Fly model 504. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Barbless. Sizes: 12,14,16	1805	24	Black Nickel		8.25

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 50 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Ahrex Freshwater Curved Dry Mini (516)					
Curved Dry Fly hook with some added hook gape for better hook up's when fishing small dries. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barb. Sizes; 18, 20.	1842	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Curved Nymph (540)					
The beloved curved nymph hook design makes all nymphs look good. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barbed. Sizes: 6,8, 10, 12, 14.	1864	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Curved Nymph Barbless (541)					
Barbless version of model FW540. Sizes 12,14,16.	1934	24			8.25
Ahrex Freshwater CZ Mini Jig (554) Czech nymphing is spreading around the world. We have designed the CZ Mini Jig with a longer shank. You will have more room for weight or the possibility to make nymphs with longer slender bodies. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barb. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16.	1872	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Dry Fly Light (502)					
A lighter version of the Dry Fly Traditional. Perfect for light and delicate dry flies. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barb.	1772	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Dry Fly Light Barbless (503)	4704	0.4	District NEsters		0.05
Barbless version of the Dry Fly Light. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Barbless. Sizes: 12,14,16.	1784	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Dry Fly Traditional (500)					
Classic looking Dry Fly hook with all the features you want from a standard dry. Sizes: 8, 10, 12,14,16,18. Black nickel finish, chemically sharpened. Micro barb.	1758	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Dry Fly Traditional Barbless (501)	4770	0.4	Diagle Nigleal		0.05
Barbless version of the Traditional model. Sizes: 12, 14, 16. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Barbless.	1776	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Emerger (520) Classic looking emerger hook. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro	1854	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Barbed. Sizes: 10, 12, 14	1034	24	DIACK INICKEI		0.23
Ahrex Freshwater Long Dry Fly (570)					
A dry fly hook with a wide hook gape designed for large drys like terrestrials. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barb. Sizes: 8,10, 12, 14.	1892	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Freshwater Mini Jig (550) For the modern style of nymphing the european style when fishing with mini jigs. Black	1870	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barb. Sizes: 8,10,12,14 Ahrex Freshwater Short Shank Dry Fly (504)	1070	24	DIACK MICKEL		0.23
Wide gap - short shank dry fly hook. Perfect for dry flies with a bit more "volume". Black	1795	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barb. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Ahrex Freshwater Super Dry (524)					
A perfect hook for emergers and parachute flies like the Klinhammer. Black Nickel finish. Chemically sharpened. Micro barbed. Sizes: 12, 14, 16.	1862	24	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Home Run Trailer Hook (482)					
Trailer hooks - or as they are also called Stinger hooks are a standard on a vast majority of shanked steelhead flies. The HR trailer hook has an aggressive design for optimal hook ups. Black Nickel finish. Short Shank. Chemically sharpened. Small barb. Size: 2, 4, 6, 8.	1900	12	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Home Run Trailer Hook Barbless (483)	1011	10	Plack Niekal		0.05
Trailer hooks - or so they are also called - Stinger hooks are a standard on a vast majority of shanked steelhead flies. This is our barbless version so if you are into catch & release this is your hook, Black Nickel finish. Short shank. Chemically sharpened. Barbless. Sizes: 2, 4, 6, 8.	1911	12	Black Nickel		8.25
Ahrex Trout Predator 26 Degree Bent Streamer (TP650)					
Designed specifically with articulated streamer patterns where an angled "wedge" of deer hair head create a big fish magnet. Strong wire and large hook gap to accommodate bigger heads. This hook flipped upside down with dumbell eyes or Sculpin Helmet does a great job as jig style pattern. Black Nickel. Short Shand. Small barb. Sizes: 2, 1, 1/0.	2728				8.00
Antique Streamer Hooks					1
Beautiful large, heavy wire style hooks. Perfect for use in tieing replications of yesterdays streamer patterns. 12XL, black or gold wire, limerick bend, straight looped eye. Available in 3 sizes: 6/0, 4/0, 2/0. LIMITED TO CURRENT STOCK.	7979	5			5.95
Articulated Wiggle-Shank for Trout Flies A Nypmph Head product. An easy way to tie an articulated "wiggle-tail" or rear body	9003	20			3.55
section on various trout flies in the #6 to #18 hook size range. This innovative product eliminates the need to "sacrifice a hook" to get a shank. By design the shank can be bent if a curved tail is desired on the fly, and the long shank is easily trimmed to the tail length needed to match the size of fly you are tying.	5005	20			3.33

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Brooch Pins					
Bright gold salmon style hook pins with a moveable pin clip to attach to a hat or coat. Decorative flies can be tied for a hat or coat, or used as a boutonniere for wedding grooms. Point has a gold bead attached to avoid any pokes. Size 1 only. Per pin. Cox and Boule Rose Hooks Abordoon (sub for Portridge CS41)	3599			1	5.00
Cox and Rawle Bass Hooks Aberdeen (sub for Partridge CS41) .030 wire thickness, 1 3/8" length, 1/2" gape. Sizes: 2, 4, 3/0, 2/0, 2/0, 1.	3593	6		1/0	3.95
.000 wife unlockiess, 1 0/0 length, 1/2 gape. 0/203. 2, 4, 0/0, 2/0, 2/0, 1.	3594	9		1/0	3.95
	3584	9		2	3.95
	3585	9		4	3.95
	3591	6		3/0	3.95
	3592	6		2/0	3.95
Dai Riki Bass Hooks # 810	0507				4.05
1 extra heavy wire, straight eye, standard length, in a nickel silver finish. Super sharp point with a standard barb. Can be used in fresh or saltwater. It would take one tough bass to bend one of these hooks. Convenient snap top box holds 25 hooks. Sizes 2, 4, 6.	3587 3588				4.95 9.95
Daiichi 1100					
Wide-Gape Dry Fly Hook. Model perfect bend, oversized down-eye, 1X-fine wire, mini barb. Bronze finish. Use for Standard Dry Flies. Sizes: 16, 18, 20, 22, 24.	7036	25	Bronze		6.95
Daiichi 1110	7089	100	Bronze		22.95
Wide-Gape Dry Fly Hook. Model perfect bend, oversized straight eye, 1X fine wire, mini	- 2836	25	Bronze		6.95
barb. Bronze finish. Sizes 12,14,16,18, 20, 22, 24, 26. Use for standard dry flies. This is the hook to use in particular for midges, and other very small dry flies because the straight eye allows the hook gape better hooking potential. Packed in 25 or 100 count. Daiichi 1120	2837		Bronze		22.95
Curved Hook. Heavy Wide-Gape Scud Hook. Continuous bend, down-eye, 2X-heavy,	2838	25	Bronze		6.95
1X-short shank, forged, reversed. Bronze finish. Use for Scud, Shrimp, Grubs, Pupae, San Juan Worms, Nymphs. Sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22.	2839	100	Bronze		22.95
Daiichi 1130	0040	400	D		00.05
Curved Hook. Wide-Gape, Scud Hook. Continuous bend, down-eye, 1X-fine wire, 1X-short shank, forged, reversed. Use for Scud, Shrimp, Grubs, Pupae, San Juan Worms, Nymphs. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22, 24.	2840 2841	100 25	Bronze Bronze		22.95 6.95
Daiichi 1140			_		
Special Wide-Gape Hook. Contiuous bend, up-eye, 1X -fine wire, 1X-short shank, forged, reversed. Bronze finish. Use for Midge patterns. Sizes 18, 20, 22.	2842 2843	25 100	Bronze Bronze		7.75 26.25
Daiichi 1150					
Heavy Wide Gape, Continuous bend, 1X-strong, Forged, reversed. Bronze finish. Use for Scud, Shrimp, Grubs, Pupa, San Juan Worms, Nymphs. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18	2845 2846	25 100	Bronze Bronze		6.95 22.95
Daiichi 1160					
Klinkhamer Hook. Curved shank, wide gape, slightly heavy wire, straight-eye. Uses: Klinkhamers, Emergers, Caseless Caddis Nymphs, and Gammarus patterns. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20.	7037 7130	25 100	Bronze Bronze		6.40 21.00
Daiichi 1167 Designed by Hans VanKlingen from Holland. This hook was developed over 25 years	5574	25	Black Nickel		6.95
ago for fishing grayling in Sweden. The Klinghamer pattern is a parachute pattern and was designed as a caddis emerger, and equally works well for trout. Can also be used as a caddis nymph, or even for panfish nymphs. Curved shank, wide gape, slightly heavy wire, straight eye. Black Nickel finish. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20. Daiichi 1170					•
Standard Dry Fly. Round Bend, Standard Shank Length, Down-Eye, Forged bronze. Sizes: 8, 10,12,14, 16. Pack of 25 or 100	3929				6.95
Daiichi 1180	00.4=	400	_		
Standard Dry Fly Hook, Mini-Barb. Round bend, down-eye, standard wire, standard length. Bronze finish. Use for traditional Dry Flies. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22,	2847 2848	100 25	Bronze		22.95 6.95
24. Daiichi 1190	2040	25	Bronze		0.95
Barbless Dry Fly Hook. Round bend, down-eye, standard wire, standard length. Use for	2850	100	Bronze		22.95
Traditional Dry Flies. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22, 24.	2851	25	Bronze		6.95
Daiichi 1220					
Darrel Martin's Dry Fly Hook. Sproat bend, Upturned Tapered shank, Down-eye, standard wire. Sizes: 14, 16, 18, 20. Packaged in 25 or 100. Daiichi 1250	7038	25	Bronze		6.75
Continuous bend, up eye, barbless, 1XL, glass bead hook. Bronze finish. Sizes 12, 14, 16, 18. Per package of 25. For Killer Caddis, beaded nymphs, scuds, shrimp, grubs, pupae.	2859		Bronze		6.95
				_	

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Daiichi 1260					
Bead head nymph hook, 2XL, rounded bend, straight eye, curved shank. Sizes 6, 8, 10 12, 14, 16. Per package of 25.), 2861 2862	25 100	Bronze Bronze		7.25 23.95
Daiichi 1270	2002	100	biolize		23.93
Multi use curved hook, curved shank, York bend, straight eye, 3X long, forged. Bronze finish. This style hook is used for the Stimulator, hoppers and other terrestrials,	2863 2864	25 100	Bronze Bronze		7.25 23.95
stoneflies, nymphs, and midges. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22.					
Daiichi 1273					
Multi use curved hook, York bend, curved shank, straight eye, forged, 3X long. Red finish. Sizes 16,18,20,22. For midges and small terrestrials. Daiichi 1280	2867	25	Red		7.95
2X long, down eye, round bend, mini barb. Bronze finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16.	2869	25	Bronze		7.15
For long bodied dry flies like an Irresistible, stoneflies, hoppers, damsel flies.	2870	100	Bronze		23.95
Daiichi 1310					
Short shank dry fly, 1XS, down round eye. Sizes 12, 14, 16, 18. Per package of 25. This is an ideal hook to use for elk hair caddis rather than a standard length dry fly hook.	2871	25	Bronze		6.95
Daiichi 1480			_		
Limmerick bend, straight-eye, 1X-fine wire, 2X-short shank, "mini barb", bronze. Use for Midges, Spiders, Variants. Sizes: 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22, 24.		25	Bronze		6.95
Daiichi 1520	2873	100	Bronze		22.95
Steelhead egg hook, 2X heavy, 3X short, down eye, sproat bend. Black finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25.	2875	25	Black		6.95
Daiichi 1530					
Sproat bend, down eye, 2 XH, 1X short. Bronze finish. Sizes 6,8,10,12,14,16. For short-bodies wet flies, nymphs, steelhead flies. Price varies by size.	2877 2878	25 100	Bronze Bronze		6.95 22.95
Daiichi 1550					
Wet fly, sproat bend, down eye. Bronze finish. Sizes 6,8,10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Per	3160	25	Bronze		6.95
package of 25. For traditional wet flies.	3161	100	Bronze		22.95
Daiichi 1560					
1X strong, 1XL, sproat bend, down eye. Bronze finish. Sizes 8,10, 12, 14, 16, 18. For wet flies and traditions nymphs like a hare's ear, pheasant tail, etc.	3164	25	Bronze		6.95
Daiichi 1640	3480	100	Bronze		21.00
Multi-Use Dry Fly Hook. Round bend, straight-eye, 2X-short shank, reversed, forged, bronze. Use for Caddis Flies, Spiders, Ants, Egg Patterns, Tricos, Extended-Body Dry Flies, Tube Flies. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16, 18.	1603	25	Bronze		6.75
Daiichi 1650					
Heavy Tube Fly/Egg hook. Bronze. Round bend, straight-eye, 2X short shank, reversed, forged, 2X heavy wire. Uses: Tube Flies and Egg Patterns.	1481	25			6.75
Dailchi 1710	2170	25	Dronzo		7.05
2XL, round bend, down eye, 1X strong. Bronze finish. For wet flies, standard nymph patterns, muddlers, hoppers. Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Price varies by size.	3170 3171	25 100	Bronze Bronze		7.25 23.95
Daiichi 1720					
Round bend, down eye, 1X heavy, 3XL. Bronze finish. Use for muddlers, long bodied nymphs, woolly buggers, and small streamers. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16, 18.	3175 3176	25 100	Bronze Bronze		7.25 23.95
Daiichi 1730					
Round bend, down eye, bent down shank, 1X-heavy wire, 3X-long shank,forged. Bronze finish. Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14. Daiichi 1750	3181	25	Bronze		7.25
	2404	٥٢	D		7.05
Round bend, straight eye, 1X heavy wire, 4XL. Bronze finish. This is the straight eye version of a streamer hook. Uses: Muddlers, Streamers, Zonkers, Bucktails. Sizes: 4 6, 8, 10, 12, 14.	3184 3185	25 100	Bronze Bronze		7.25 23.95
Daiichi 1760					
2X heavy nymph hook, round bend, 2X long, curved shank, down eye. Bronze finish. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Sizes 4 & 6 \$7.00, all other sizes \$5.75.	3193	25	Bronze		7.25
Daiichi 1770					
Sproat bend, Straight-eye, forged 1x-Fine, 3x-Long Bronze. Use for Leeches, Nymphs, and San Juan worms. Sizes, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16.	7039 9279	25 100		6	7.25 21.00
Daiichi 1850					
Flat eyed streamer hook, 4XL, round bend, 1X strong, forged. Bronze finish. This hool isn't as popular as the standard down eye or straight hook, but it is very practical. Designed for a free swinging streamer fly in conjunction with a non-slip loop.	3198 3199	25 100	Bronze Bronze		7.25 23.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Dajichi 1870					
Larva Hook. York bend, up eye, 2X Heavy wire, 3X-Long curved shank. Use for Swimming Nymphs and Larva insect patterns. Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14. Price varies by size.	9187	25	Bronze		7.25
Daiichi 2051					
Alec Jackson Spey Fly Hook. Tapered Loop Up-Eye, Forged, Black finish. Use for Spey patterns, Steelhead, and Salmon flies. Sizes: 3/0, 1.5, 3, 5, 7. Price varies by size Daiichi 2052	9066 e.	10	Black		7.95
Alec Jackson Spey Fly Hook. Tapered Loop Up-Eye, Forged, Nickel Finish. Use for Spey Fly patterns, Steelhead and Salmon flies. Sizes: 1.5,3,5,7.	9971	10	Nickel		7.95
Dalichi 2055	0069	10	Cold		0.50
Alec Jackson Spey Fly Hook. Tapered Loop, Up-Eye, Forged, Gold Finish. Use for Spey patterns, Steelhead and Salmon flies. Sizes: 3/0, 1.5, 3, 5, 7. Price varies by size. Daiichi 2117	9068	10	Gold		8.50
Van Klinken Bomber Hook. Wide-Gape, Limerick Bend, Medium Wire, DownEye, Forged, Black. Use for Bomber Flies, Salmon, Steelhead, Bass or Large Trout. Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10. Pack of 15.	9345	15	Black		6.50
Daiichi 2171					
Wet fly, round bend, straight eye, standard wire,1X-short shank, bent upward, forged, reversed Black finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12. Uses: Eggs, Emergers, San Juan Worms	3203 9426	100 25	Black Black		17.25 5.50
Daiichi 2220					
4XL, 1X strong, round bend. Bronze finish. The is the traditional style hook for buck tail streamers, muddlers, woolly buggers, zonkers, and various other streamer patterns.	3206 3207	15 100	Bronze Bronze		7.25 23.95
Daiichi 2340					
6XL, 1X heavy, down eye. Bronze finish. For feather wing and bucktail streamers where extra length is needed. Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12	3212	25	Bronze		7.50
Daiichi 2370			_		
Modified, Limerick, taper loop eye, 7XL, 3X heavy. Bronze finish. This hook was designed by the late Dick Talleur. Best suited for Classic Rangely type streamers. Sizes: 2, 4, 6, 8, 10.	3222	10	Bronze		6.95
Daiichi 2441					
Traditional salmon Hook. Tapered-loop up-eye, 1X-heavy wire, forged, Black. Uses: Classic Atlantic Salmon Wet Flies, Hairwing Salmon/Steelhead Flies. Size: 1& 2	1624	10	Black		5.25
Dailchi 2450			_		
O'Shaughnessy bend, straight eye, heavy wire. Suitable for steelhead patterns. Bronze finish. Sizes 4, 6, 8. Per package of 18. Daiichi 2451	3227	18	Bronze		5.75
Short shank, salmon/steelhead, straight eye. Black finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8. Per package of 18.	3230	15	Black		5.75
Daiichi 2461					
Aberdeen bend, straight-eye, 3X long shank, standard wire. Black finish. Sizes: 2, 4, 6. Daiichi 2462	1628	20	Black		5.75
Aberdeen bend, straight-eye, standard wire, 3X-long shank, Nickel finish. Use for Bass & Pike flies, Long-Bodied Dry flies, Bead flies and Poppers. Sizes: 2/0 & 3/0	7041				5.75
Daiichi 2546					
O'Shaughnessy bend, straight eye, forged, stainless steel, ground needle point. Stainless steel finish. Sizes 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4, 6, 8, For various saltwater pattern. Quantity per pack varies according to size.	3236 3237	100			8.75 36.95
Daiichi 2571					
Boss steelhead, sproat bend, 2X heavy wire, 3XS, slightly turned down eye, reversed. Black finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8. Per package of 25.	3248	25	Black		8.95
Daiichi 2720					
Wide Gape "Stinger Hook". Wide-gape bend, straight eye, 1X-fine wire. Use for Deer Hair Bass Bugs, Divers, Frogs and Mice. Bronze finish. Sizes: 1/0, 3/0, 5/0, 2. Daiichi 4250	3252				5.75
Salmon Egg hook. Very Short Shank, Up-Eye, Forged, Reversed, Bronze. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10. per package of 100.	3258 9427	100 20	Bronze Bronze		22.95 5.75
Daiichi 4640	J .L.		= 1 011=0		0.70
Limerick bend, heavy wire, long shank, bent 60 degrees, flat eye, forged. Bronze finish. Uses: Jigs and flies for float fishing or fly fishing with a float. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16.	3017	15	Bronze		6.50
Daiichi 4647 - 60 Degree Heavy Jig	40.45		B		_ == '
Limerick Bend, Heavy Wire, Long Shank Bent 60 Degrees, Flat Eye, Black Nickel. USES: Jigs & Flies for Float Fishing or Fly Fishing with a Float. SIZES:10,12,14,16	4018	15	Black Nickel		7.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Daiichi 4660 Specialty Hook					
90 Degree Standard Jig Hook. Aberdeen Bend, Shank Bent 90 Degrees, Flat-Eye. Bronze. Uses: Jigs, Flies for Fishing with Floats. Sizes: 4, 6, 8.	2801		Bronze		5.50
Daiichi 510 Xpoint					
Steelhead hook - wide gape, 3XS, 3X heavy, xpoint. Bronze finish. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25. Daiichi X452	3262	25	Bronze		9.00
··· · · · · · · -	0425		White Coltwoter Finish		10.50
O'Shaughnessy Bend, Straight Eye, Forged, Xpoint. White Saltwater Finish. Use for saltwater patterns. Sizes: 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, 1/0, 4. Pack quantity and price varies by size. Daiichi X472	9435		White Saltwater Finish		10.50
Salwater, O'Shaughnessy Bend, Straight Eye, 3X-Long Shank, Forged. Xpoint, White Saltwater Finish. Use for saltwater fly patterns. Sizes: 2/0, 1/0, 2, 4. Price and quantity varies by size	9434		White Saltwater Finish		10.50
varies by size. DOHIKU 301 Barbless Dry Fly					
Bornico do r Barbioso Bry r ry	7031	25			8.75
Eagle Claw L 702G NKLPTFE					
	7030	10		4	3.15
Eagle Claw Lazer Sharp L 067					
These hooks are no longer being made. Limited to stock. Sizes 5/0, 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, 1/0.	2770	20			14.50
Per package of 20. Billy Pate Tarpon Hook.	2771	25			4.25
Eagle Claw Lazer Sharp L054SS					
These hooks are no longer being made. Limited to stock. O'Shaughnessy, stainless steel. Sizes 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, 1/0. Per package of 20.	2768 2769	20 25			4.25 4.25
Eagle Claw Lazer Sharp NT 2050F	2109	23			4.23
Lugio Oldw Luzzi Olidip (1) 20001	7026	50		4	9.15
	7027	50		12	9.15
Eagle Claw Lazer Sharp NT 2052 FS					
These hooks are no longer being made. Limited to stock. Circle hook, nickel teflon. Sizes 3/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4. Per package of 50. Eagle Claw NT 2050 FSI. Circle Fly	2775	50			9.15
Lagie Claw N1 2000 FSI. Circle Fly	7028	50		1	9.15
Fish Skull Senyo's Articulated Shank	7020	50		'	5.15
Loop eye, anodized and available in five colors. You will have the complete package by adding colored Intruder Wire. Colors: Black, Blue, Chartreuse, Orange, Pink. Sizes: 25mm and 40mm.	y 7814	20			8.15
Fish Skull, Articulated Big Game Shanks					
Heavier gauge wire to handle more materials and hold bigger fish. Extended, oversized front and back loops for bigger hooks. Three lengths, 28mm (1 1/8"), 40mm (1 5/8") and 80mm (3 1/8"). Quantity varies by size. Stainless steel for saltwater flies. Fish Skull, Articulated Fish-Spine	10275				7.95
An interconnected system of articulated shanks for multi-joined "swim" flies with ultra	10159	24			7.95
action. Designed by Blane Chocklett. Four specially designed articulated shanks of varying lengths. Sizes:10mm (3/8"), 15mm (5/8"), 20mm (3/4"), 25mm (1"). Flies of varying sizes can be created by combining different hook sizes/lengths with different shank lengths. Use 3 or more shanks daisy chained together to create a tapered effect with life-like action. Stainless steel for saltwater flies.					
Fish Skull, Articulated Fish-Spine Starter Pack					
An interconnected system of articulated shanks for multi-joined "swim" flies with ultra- real action. Designed by Blane Chocklett for the Game Changer fly. Package contains all four sizes (10mm, 15mm, 20mm and 25mm).	10160	24		Assorted	9.95
Fish Skull, Articulated Shank					
The Articulated Shank is a Fish Skull product. Innovative new fly material designed to simplify the tying of articulated flies. These can be used with the Sculpin Helmet or as single component in different styles of articulated flies such as a single hook and two-hook articulation streamers and poppers. These can also be used for streamers that use a free swinging stinger hook such as an intruder style salmon and steelhead flies. Sizes; 20mm (3/4"), 35mm (1 3/8"), 55mm (2 1/8").	10158 a	20			6.65
Fulling Mill 31170 Leaded Grub					
Made by Japanese firm Hayabusa. Tiny micro barbs ensure hold without impeding penetration. These hooks are shaped like a typical scud hook similar to a TMC 2457 with a pre-leaded body. This style of hook is for scuds, caddis pupae, etc. The lead is precast over the hook shank. Sizes 8 and 10 only. Per package of 10. Available in 50 packs SPECIAL ORDER.	3387	10			7.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Gaelic Supreme Caddis					
Standard wire, raised eye, curved shank, humped bend, forged. Olive enameled finish. Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16.	3317	25			9.95
Gaelic Supreme Carrie Stevens Rangeley Streamer Mike Martinek					
Forged, Modified Sproat Bend, Triple Bronze Finish, Standard Wire, Half Down Eye. Sizes: 4, 6, 8.	1637	25	Bronze	6XL	14.95
Gaelic Supreme Extended Body Dry Fly / Spider Hook - Dave Brandt	7035	25			9.95
Gaelic Supreme Extra Wide Gape Bass Hook - Chris Helm	. 555				0.00
Forged, Perfect bend, bronze finish. 3X-Short, 2X- Heavy, Ring Eye. Wire thickness .055 super strong with no "flex" when applying extreme thread pressure with gel spun thread. Sizes 1, 2, 4, 6, 8, and 10.	3370	25			11.95
Gaelic Supreme Harrison-Bartleet Blind Eye - Dee					
Standard wire, 3XL, finely tapered shanks can be cut back for shorter length. Sizes: 5/0, 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, and 1/0.	3367	6			17.95
Gaelic Supreme Harrison-Bartleet Blind Eye					
Standard wire, 1XL, finely tapered shanks can be cut back for shorter length. Sizes: 7/0, 6/0, 5/0, 3/0, and 1/0. Harrison Bartleet Dee could be used for substitute in sizes 8/0, 4/0 and 2/0. They could be cut back to desired length. Gaelic Supreme Larval	3366	6			17.95
Standard wire, Forged York Bend, 2XL shank, slightly bent shank, ring eye. Matt silver nickel finish. Sizes 12, 14, 16, 18, 20. Per package of 25.	3313	25			9.95
Gaelic Supreme Letort Dry Fly Wide Gape Midge - Jack Mickievicz					
Standard wire, standard shank, forged, Perfect bend. Matt silver nickel finish. Sizes: 18 & 20.	3309	25			9.95
Gaelic Supreme Letort Long Shank Dry Fly					
Now labeled as Henry's Fork 2XL Dry Fly. 4X-Fine wire, 2XL shank, forged, round bend. Matt silver nickel finish. Sizes 8, 10, 12. Per package of 25. Gaelic Supreme Letort Standard Shank Dry Fly - Jack Mickievicz	3268				9.95
4X-Fine wire, standard shank, forged, perfect bend, slightly turned up eye. Matt silver	3264	25			9.95
nickel finish. Sizes 10, 12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 20. Gaelic Supreme Mini-Streamer 3XL, 2X Heavy	3204	25			9.93
Forged, Perfect Bend. Silver, Black or Bronze finish.	3325	25		3XL 2XH16	9.95
Gaelic Supreme Mini-Streamer 5XL, 4X-Heavy	0020	20		OAL ZATTO	0.00
Forged, Perfect Bend. Silver, Black or Bronze finish.	3326	25		5XL 4XH 20	9.95
Gaelic Supreme Oliver Kite Nymph					
$2\mbox{XL},1\mbox{X}$ Heavy Wire, Limerick Bend, Half Raised and Down Eye, Silver Finish. Size 14 only.	3334	25	Silver	14	9.95
Gaelic Supreme Pine Creek Nymph Hook - Jack Mickievicz Standard wire, 3XL-Shank, Forged, Perfect bend. Olive enameled finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10.	3323	25			9.95
12, 14, 16. Gaelic Supreme Salmon Dry Fly	, 0020	20			0.00
4x fine wire, Standard Shank. Black Finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10.	3353	25			14.95
Gaelic Supreme Streamer					
3X-Heavy wire, 5XL-Shank, Forged, Perfect bend, Slightly turned up eye. Bright nickel silver finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12.	3319	25			9.95
Gaelic Supreme Thundercreek Streamer - Keith Fulsher	0074	0.5			40.50
5XLong, 2XHeavy, Straight eye, Perfect bend, Bronze finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Gamakatsu 14109-100. Russian RV Fly	3374	25			12.50
6XL Heavy Wire, Sproat Bend, Half Down Eye, Bronze Finish.	7047	25		2	13.35
Gamakatsu 74414-1/16 Weighted Superline Extra Wide Gap	7046	5		4/0	10.25
Gamakatsu B10S	7040	Ü		470	10.20
Bass Stinger Hook - extra wide gape, heavy wire for poppers & divers. Black nickel finish. Sizes 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4, 6. Boxes of 100 may be special ordered. Favorite for tieing diving bugs. Price varies by size.	2646	25			7.75
Gamakatsu C12	001-				'
Scud and shrimp hook- down eye. Bronze finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18.	2648 2649	25 100			9.25 25.45
Gamakatsu C12-B		_			_
Scud, red, barbless. Sizes: 18 and 20	9535 9536	25 100	Red Red		7.55 25.45

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Gamakatsu C12-BM					
Barbless midge hooks, large eye. Black nickel finish. Sizes 26, 28, 30. Gamakatsu C13U	2652	25			9.25
Keel Balance- turned up eye (for emergers). Black nickel finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18,20. 25 per pack	2654	25			7.55
Gamakatsu C15-BV					
Vertical eye, fine wire, emerger hook, barbless. Black nickel finish. This is a hook unique among all of the hook manufacturers. It is an outstanding emerger hook. Sizes 12,14,16,18.	2659 2660	25 100			8.50 25.00
Gamakatsu J20-B					
Jig nymph, barbless hook. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16.	1851	20			9.35
Gamakatsu Jig 60 Round Bend, Bronze. Sizes: 1, 2, 2/0, 1/0.	2757	25			23.00
Gamakatsu Jig 90	2131	23			23.00
Heavy Wire, Round Bend, NS Black	2760	25			23.00
Gamakatsu Model L10-2H	2100	20			20.00
Standard nymph hook, down eye, for standard nymphs and wet flies. 2X strong. Sizes: 6,8,10, 12. 25 per package.	2620	25			6.55
Gamakatsu Model SL12S					
Bluewater Model. Size 6/0 - 6 hooks per package. Hook length 1 7/8", gape 3/4", turned up point, wire diameter .070. Size 4/0 - 7 hooks per package. Hook length 1 5/8", gape 5/8", wire diameter .058. The sharpness of these hooks is second to none among all hook makers. Pinch down the barb for ease of removal from the fish, and more mportantly, ease of removal from you or your guide in case of an errant cast! Gamakatsu Octopus 02009	2627	6			10.20
One of Gamakatsu's most versatile hooks. Known for its durability and strength. Up	7048	8		2	4.65
eye, forged, barbed, off-set point.					
Gamakatsu Octopus 02010					
One of Gamakatsu's most versatile hooks. Known for its durability and strength. Up eye, forged, barbed, off-set point.	7049	8		1	4.65
Gamakatsu Octopus 02011					
One of Gamakatsu's most versatile hooks. Known for its durability and strength. Up eye, forged, barbed, off-set point.	7050	6		1/0	13.00
Gamakatsu Octopus 02012					
One of Gamakatsu's most versatile hooks. Known for its durability and strength. Up eye, forged, barbed, off-set point. Gamakatsu Octopus 02308	7051	6		2/0	13.00
One of Gamakatsu's most versatile hooks. Known for its durability and strength. Up	7052	10	Red	4	13.00
eye, forged, barbed, off-set point. Gamakatsu Octopus 02309	7032	10	Reu	4	13.00
One of Gamakatsu's most versatile hooks. Known for its durability and strength. Up	7053	8	Red	2	13.00
eye, forged, barbed, off-set point. Gamakatsu P10-2L1H Large Dry and Nymph Hook	7000	O	rteu	2	13.00
Dry fly and large nymph hook 2XL, 1X strong, black nickel finish, Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12. This Gamakatsu hook has wire diameter the same size (.027) as a Daiichi 1280 which is a 2x long dry fly hook. It is also very suitable for standard size nymph patterns.same size (.027) as a Daiichi 1280 which is a 2x long dry fly hook.	2741 e	25			6.55
Gamakatsu R10-B Barbless Retainer Hook					
Retainer bend barbless, multi-use hook, black finish, sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, per package of 25. The bend and spear of this hook is designed to aid in holding the fish. Of coarse the angler has to maintain a fairly tight line on the fish. Keep the rod tip at about a 45 degree angle and anticipate a sudden surge by the fish as it nears the angler. Gamakatsu S10	2743	25			8.50
Executive Series. Standard Down Eye. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 Per package of 25	7056	25			9.25
	7090	100			25.45
Gamakatsu S10 S					
Straight Eye Dry. Per package of 25. Size 12 & 14 Gamakatsu S10-3F	7057				7.55
Executive Series. Standard Dry, 1X Fine. Per package of 25	7055				7.55
Gamakatsu S10-B					
Standard down turned eye, barbless, slightly turned up point. Black finish. Sizes 6, 8,	2745	25			7.95
10, 12, 14, 16. Per package of 25.	2746	100			25.45

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Gamakatsu S11-4L2H					
Traditional Series. Streamer, 4XL, 2X strong. Per package of 25. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10	7054				7.55
Gamakatsu S13S-M					
Midge hook, 1XL fine. Sizes 20, 22, 24. Per package of 25.	2747	25			6.55
Complete CC 17 Tornen Hook	2748	100			21.99
Gamakatsu SC 17 Tarpon Hook Tarpon hook short shank. Barbed with slightly turned up point. Black nickel finish. Sizes	2756	12			12.30
3/0, 2/0, 1/0. Size - 3/0 length 1 1/4", gape 9/16", wire diameter .065, per package of 10. Size 2/0 length 1 1/8", gape 5/16", wire diameter .063, per package of 10. Size 1/0 length 1", gape 1/2" wire diameter .054 per package of 12	2130	12			12.50
Gamakatsu SC15 Saltwater hook, wide gape. Tin plated finish. Sizes 3/0, 2/0 Price and quantity vary by	2751	10			5.25
size.	2752	12			7.45
Gamakatsu SL 45					
Bonefish hooks. Black finish. Sizes 4, 6, 8 per package of 12. Size 10 per package of 15.	2762	12			5.75
Gamakatsu SL11- 3H Saltwater Hooks					
This is a standard saltwater hooks in a variety of size from 8/0 to 8 to cover virtually all saltwater fly fishing situations. Current stock is limited to 4/0, 3/0, 1, 2. Other sizes may be special ordered. The Daiichi and TMC cover all the bases for saltwater flies along with the Gamakatsu hooks. See the other saltwater hooks elsewhere in the website. Size 4/0 length 1 7/8", gape 17/32", wire diameter .075, size 3/0 length 1 5/8", gape 5/16", wire diameter .070., size 1 length 1 1/4", gape 3/16", wire diameter .058, size 2 length 1 3/8", gape 3/16", wire diameter .051. Price and quantity varies by size.	5405				7.55
Gamakatsu SS15 Standard Saltwater Hook This is a standard inches and surface back. Tip plated finish The size range on this	E410				115
This is a standard inshore and surface hook. Tin plated finish. The size range on this model is between sizes 3/0 and 18. Stock limited to 2/0 and 1/0. Other sizes in quantities of 25 or 100 may be SPECIAL ORDERED.	5412				4.15
Gamakatsu Worm Hook					
This is good all around fresh and saltwater streamer hook, not just for spin fishermen using plastic worms. There are two mini barbs on the shank that can be easily crimped down if necessary. Black nickel finish. Super sharp point. Size 2/0, 1/0. 25 per package. These will work well with the DC Dodger.	2631 2632	25 25			23.95 23.95
Gamakatsu Worm Hook - 243414					
Super Deep Throat, wide Gape, NS Black.	9504	5		4/0	7.65
Hook Box, Pro Model 20					
20 compartments to conveniently store hooks, beads, or plastic eyes. Each compartment has its own outside lip so the hooks or beads drop into your hand into the next compartments. Curved bottom for easy hook removal. Inside of cover has insert on which to write hook model and size. Per box. Hack Pay Spirit Pines Per Compartment.	2487				8.55
Hook Box, Spirit River Pro Compartment Each hook box compartment has a curved bottom on the front side to easily slide a	2497				4.50
hook up the side of the compartment. These clear plastic boxes have perfect lid sealing assuring that hooks do not drift or slide into another compartment. One flip top lid on each side with easy snap releases. Available in 10 or 20 compartments.					4.30
Kamasan B100	7004	0.5			4.75
Trout, Shrimp & Bugger. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16. Kamasan B110 Grubber	7061	25			4.75
Grubber, down eye, forged, heavy wire. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16	7062	25			4.75
Kamasan B160					0
Sproat, down eye, 3 x short shank. Chemically sharpened Needle Point High Carbon Hooks. Sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16.	9127 9303	25 100			4.75 15.25
Kamasan B170					
Sproat, down eye, standard shank. Sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Kamasan B175	9128	25			4.75
Sproat, down eye, 3 x strong wire. Sizes: 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Kamasan B200	9129	25			4.75
Deepwater Nymph, down eye, extra-strong wire, 2 x long shank. Sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16.	9130	25			4.75
Kamasan B400					
Round bend, down eye, forged, standard shank. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16. Larva Lace 135	9131	25			4.75
Scud hook. Sizes 10, 14, 16, 18, 20 Per package of 50	7060				5.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Larva Lace 700					
Streamer Hook. Sizes 4, 6, 8 Per package of 50 Larva Lace 930	7059				11.75
Saltwater hook. Sizes 4, 6, 8. Per package of 50	7058				10.60
Miscellaneous - Hooks					
Mustad 3366 BR	8009				
Bass Hook. Sizes 2/0, 1/0, 1,2 .4, 6, 8, 10, 12 Per package of 50 or 25. Prices vary by	2777	50			4.40
size. Mustad 34007					
Saltwater stainless. Sizes 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4, 6, 8 Per package of 50. Prices vary		50			12.70
according to size. Mustad 3407DT	7971	25			6.75
O'Shaughnessy Hooks, Duratin finish J hook. Sizes: 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4, 6, 8.	2781	50			7.55
Pack sizes 50 & 25.	3014	25			3.95
Mustad 37160 Curved caddis. Sizes 10, 12. Per package of 50 or 25	2803	50			5.95
Mustad 92567R	2000	50			3.93
Octopus hook	5599	25	Red	4	10.50
Mustad 94720 Streamer hook. 9X long. Turned down eye. Heavy wire.	2807	10		4	3.40
Mustad C52SBLN				·	00
Stinger, Deer Hair. Standard, 2XL. Sizes 20/, 1/0, 1, 2, 4. Per package of 25 Mustad C68SNP-DT	7068	25			5.50
Tarpon hook, 2XH/2XS, chemically sharpened, super strong. Sizes 3/0 and 2/0. Price	9351	25			10.20
varies by size.					
Mustad C70SD Big game, 2XH/STD. Sizes 3/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4, 6. Per package of 25. Price varies by	7069	25			5.75
size.	. 000				00
Mustad C71S/SS Circle Streamer Hooks Circle Streamer Hooks 2XH/1XL. Sizes 1, 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25.	2820	25			8.25
Mustad CK52S Popper Hook (Kink Shank)	2020	20			0.20
2 XL, bronze finish. Sizes 1, 2, 4, 6, and 8. Per package of 25.	2818	25			6.10
Mustad L87-3665A Streamer Hook. Sizes 4, 10. Per package of 50	7065	50			7.25
Mustad R30-94833					0
Viking hook, forged, down eye, bronze. Sizes 12, 14, 16, 18. Per package of 25 or 50.	2811	25			5.00
Mustad R43-94831	2812	50			7.95
Dry fly 2x fine. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Per package of 50.	2810	50			7.95
Mustad R50-94840	9457	25			5.00
Round bend, down eye, bronzed; Uses: Classic dry fly. Sizes:	2813	25			5.00
	2814	50			7.95
Mustad R50XNP-BR 94845	7071	25			4.75
Universal classic barbless dry fly hook.	7071	50			7.95
Mustad R72					
2x long nymph hook, 2x heavy, bronze down eye, sizes 6, 10, 12, and 14. Mustad R73NP-BR/9671	2816	25			4.50
Streamer 2XH 3XL. Sizes: 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14, 16, 18. Packs of 50 or 25.	7067	50			10.50
	9242	25			6.55
Mustad R74NP-BR/9672	1567	25			6.55
2XH/4XL Streamer. Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. 25 pack.	2791	50			10.95
Mustad R75-79580					
4x long streamer. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12. Per package of 50.	2806 2808	50 25			10.95 6.55
Mustad R75S-9674	∠000	20			0.00
4XL streamer (straight eye). Sizes 1, 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 50 or 25.	2793	25			6.55

Item Name	Part #	Pack Colo	or Size	Price
Hooks				
Mustad S70- 3399 Standard, 2X Strong Wire, Down Eyed, Sproat Bend, Nymph and Wet Fly hook. Sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14. Per package of 50 or 25. Mustad S70-3399	2780	25		5.00
Sproat bend, down eye, wet fly hook, bronze. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14. Per package of 50.	2779	50		7.95
Mustad S71S SS All round O' Shaugnessy. Sizes 2, 4, 6. Note: Picture shows Durantin Finish not the Stainless Steel.	7070			8.25
Mustad S74SZ-34011 2X Strong Wire, 4X Long Shank, Straight Eyed, Long, Saltwater Streamer Hook, Sizes:	- 2000	25		9.30
2/0, 1, 2, 4, 6. Mustad S80NP-BR/3906				0.00
Standard length nymph hook. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Per package of 50.	2784 2785	50 25		7.95 5.00
Mustad S82NP-BR/3906B				
Nymph. Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Per package of 50. Mustad SL53UBL	2786	50		7.95
Black single salmon hook. O'Shaughnessy, chemically charpened signature point with micro barb, 3x long, turned up eye. 25 per pack Mustad SL73UBLN-36890	2419	25	2/0	10.00
Single Salmon Hook. 2XH/3XL. Sizes 4 & 6 per package of 50.	5591 7066	50 25		21.40 7.35
Partridge of Redditch 15BN Klinkhamer Klinkhamar Special curved emerger. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20	3514	25		6.75
Partridge of Redditch 15BNX Klinkhamar Extreme				
Klinkhamar extreme hooks. Black nickel finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Partridge of Redditch Ad Swier Pike CS 43BN	3516	25		6.75
This pike/muskie hook has a looped eye, is barbless with turned down point, and a black nickel finish. The 8/0 model is 3" long with a 1" gape, and wire diameter of .059, the 6/0 model is 2 1/2" long with a 7/8" gape, and wire diameter of .055, and the 4/0 model is 2 1/8" long with a 1/2" gape. Per package of 10. Future packaging may refer to this model as a "Predator Hook".	5377	10		9.85
Partridge of Redditch Attitude Extra S4 ACS/E				
Wide gape, microbarbed, heavy wire, straight eye, black or black nickel finish. Strong predator pattern capable of holding feisty species on esturary, still waters, rivers, open water, and saltwater. Ideal for hair spinning, minnow and hairwing patterns. Sizes: 1, 2 4, 1/0, 2/0, 4/0, 6/0.	3010	15		6.50
Partridge of Redditch CS 41 Bass Flashpoint Hook THIS HOOK HAS BEEN DISCONTINUED HOWEVER TWO SIZES REMAIN IN STOCK. Bronze finish. Hook sizes remaining are 2 and 6. Per package of 25. Size 2 length 1 3/32", gape 7/16", wire diameter .034, Size 6 length 1", gape 3/8", wire diameter .033. An excellent hook for small hair poppers. COX & RAWLE BASS HOOK is a good sub.	5452	25		7.20
Partridge of Redditch CS10/1 Bartleet Traditional Salmon Fly Hook				
Bartleet Traditional Salmon Fly Hook. Classic beautiful Bartleet style bend, looped turned up eye with a black finish. Sizes: 3/0, 2/0, 1, 2, 6. DISCONTINUED Model.	3410	25		17.50
Partridge of Redditch CS11/1 JS Sea Streamer Grey Shadow				
JP Sea and Streamer. gray shadow finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25. DISCONTINUED in this finish. New hook is Black Nickel.	3429	25		13.00
Partridge of Redditch CS12 AEM 6XL Salmon Treble Hook	0.400	40		40.50
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS AEM 6XL Salmon Treble. Black finish. Size 12. Per package of 10.	3436	10		12.50
Partridge of Redditch CS1A V. B. Pike Hook - Down Eye				
V. B. Pike Hook - Down Eye. Designed for instant strike rigs. In a tandem rig there is a down eye V.B. hook at the front with a straight eye V.B. hook trailing. Sizes 2, 6, 1/0, 2/0. Per package of 10. DISCONTINUED. Limited to current stock.	7081	10		9.75
Partridge of Redditch CS1ST V. B. Pike Hooks Straight Eye				
V. B. Pike Hooks - straight eye. Sizes 2/0, 1/0, 2, 4, 6, 8. DISCONTINUED. Limited to current stock	7082	10		9.75
Partridge of Redditch CS28 Roman Moser Barbless Nymph				
Roman Moser Barbless Nymph. Sizes 8, 10,12 and 14. Grey Shadow finish. Per package of 25. DISCONTINUED. Limited stock.	7080	25		6.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size Price
Hooks			
Partridge of Redditch CS42 Salmon/Steelhead Dry Looped Eye			
Salmon/steelhead dry looped eye. Bronze finish. Sizes 2, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25. DISCONTINUED Model.	3447	25	12.00
Partridge of Redditch CS45 Ad Swier Pike Absolute Predator			
Ad Swier Pike Hook that also has the name of Absolute Predator Hook. Black nickel finish. Long shank barbless and an extra wide gape. Slightly turned down point. For all freshwater, estuary and saltwater applications. Sizes: 4/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4. Per package of 10. This is a favorite of musky fishermen.	3455	10	8.00
Partridge of Redditch CS51 Homasassa Tarpon Saltwater Hooks			
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS. THERE ARE JUST A FEW PACKAGES OF EACH REMAINING. Homassassa Tarpon Saltwater Hook X strong. Round bend, tinned finish. Wire size of 5/0 is .080, size 4/0 and 3/0 is .075.		10	10.50
Partridge of Redditch CS52 Sea Prince Saltwater Hooks			
Sea Prince Saltwater Hook. Stainless finish. Slightly turned down point. This model is a good all around streamer hook for both fresh and saltwater. Sizes 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Size 3/0 is 2" long, wire diameter size .067, gape 7/16". Size 6 is 1" long, wire diameter .034, gape 3/8".	3463	10	6.00
Partridge of Redditch CS53 Sea Lord Saltwater Hooks			
Sea Lord Saltwater fly 3XL. Stainless finish. Sizes 3/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 6. Per package of 10.	3474	10	8.00
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS			
Partridge of Redditch CS54 Shrimp/Crayfish Hook Saltwater Shrimp hook. DISCONTINUED Limited to current stock.Gray Niflor finish. New Model is CS54BN same hook, black nickel finish. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10. This hook can be use for both fresh and saltwater shrimp and crayfish patterns.	3478		10.00
Partridge of Redditch CZ CZECH Nymph			
Czech nymph hook. Black nickel finish. Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Per package of 25. Partridge of Redditch CZF CZECH Nymph Fine Wire	3482	25	6.95
Fine wire, offset point. Black nickel finish. Sizes: 8, 10, 12. Per package of 25.	3486	25	6.95
Partridge of Redditch E1A Dry Fly 4X Fine DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS Hooper L/S 4X fine dry fly. Bronze finish. Sizes 10, 12, 16, 18, 20. Per package of 25.	3504	25	6.75
Partridge of Redditch E4A Ritz Dry Fly Hook			
Ritz Dry Fly Hook. Sizes 10 & 12. Per package of 25.	7073		6.45
Partridge of Redditch GRS12ST Grey Shadow Emerger / Nymph DISCONTINUED MODEL. Some remaining stock. Grey Shadow Emerger / Nymph.	3511	25	6.75
Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. 25 per pack. Partridge of Redditch GRS4A Bucktail / Streamer Hook 3XL	0011	20	0.70
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS Bucktail/streamer 3XL. Nilfor Ffinish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25.	3507	25	5.00
Partridge of Redditch GRS7MMB Jardine Living Nymph Hooks DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS	3509	25	6.75
Jardine Living Nymph. Gray Finish - Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Nilfor Finish - Size 12. Per package of 25.	0000	20	6.70
Partridge of Redditch GRSQ2 Double Low Water Hook			
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS Double Low water hooks. Nilfor, or gray finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10. Per package of 10.	3519	10	10.00
Partridge of Redditch H1B/CA Oliver Edwards Correct Attitude Nymph Hook			
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS Oliver Edwards Correct Attitude Nymph Hook. Green finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12. Per package of 25. Designed to have right hook right upright when drifting.	3527	25	6.75
Partridge of Redditch K14ST Oliver Edwards Nymph / Emerger			
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS Oliver Edward's emerger/nymph curved shank model. Silver finish. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, Per package of 25.	3536	25	10.00
Partridge of Redditch K17 Davy Wotton's In Line Eye Hook			
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS Davy Wotton's in line eye hook. Bronze finish. This hook is a unique turned up vertical eye.	3538	25	4.00
Partridge of Redditch K1A Vince Marinaro Midge Hook			
DISCONTINUED MODEL - SOME STOCK REMAINS Vince Marinaro midge dry fly hook. Bronze finish. Sizes 20. Per package of 25.	3532	25	12.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Partridge of Redditch M Single Salmon Heavyweight Hooks					
Single salmon hooks heavyweight. Black finish.Turned up looped eye. NOTE: Sizes 2/0, 3/0, 4/0, 5/0 are not longer being manufactured. Availability limited to current stock. Sizes 1, 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25.	3543	25			12.75
Partridge of Redditch MM3 ST or NTS Nordic Tube Fly					
Black finish and Nickel finish available. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8. Per package of 25 and 10.	3547	25			14.00
Short shank and wide.					
Partridge of Redditch N Single Low Water Hook					
Single low water salmon hook medium weight. Black finish. Sizes 1,2,4,6,8,10, 1/0. Per package of 25. DISCONTINUED ITEM SOME STOCK REMAINS.	3550	25			12.75
Partridge of Redditch O1 Single Wilson					
A light weight salmon hook. Turned up eye. Black finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Per package of 25. DISCONTINUED Model	3577	25			12.75
Partridge of Redditch O2 Double Wilson					
Double Wilson hooks - lightweight. Turned up eye. Black finish. Some areas in Canada do not allow double salmon hooks. Always check local regulations before tieing any flies. DISCONTINUED Limited to current stock. Sizes 2, 10, 12, 14, 16. Partridge of Redditch P Double Salmon	3581	10			11.20
Double salmon hooks heavyweight. Black finish. Up eye. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 10. Double version of the single salmon irons. For heavyweight wet flies for Atlantic salmon and steelhead in deep and/or fast water situations.	3553	10			11.20
Partridge of Redditch Q - Double Low Water	0555	40			44.00
Double low water salmon hook. Black finish. Up eye. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10 and 12. Per package of 10. For medium weight salmon and steelhead patterns. Partridge of Redditch SALAR CS14T/1S Salmon Tube Single	3555	10			11.20
· ·	7074				8.00
Salmon Tube Single by Mikael Frodin. Modified Bartleet bend, short shank, beaked- point, perfectly tapered eye. Ideal for contemporary salmon, sea trout and steel head patterns. Sizes 3, 5, 9 and 11. Package of 10.	7074				6.00
Partridge of Redditch SLD 2 XF Short Barbless Dry Fly Hook					
Surehold barbless dry fly hooks. Black nickel finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20. Per package of 25. Designed for lightweight dry flies. The barbless design coupled with the up curved point and down turned eye ensures superb penetration and positive hook holds. This is an excellent hook for trout and grayling standard dry fly and emerger patterns. The shank length would be equivalent to a 1 xs in most Japanese models. The perfect hook for Al Troth's elk hair caddis fly.	3557	25			6.95
Partridge of Redditch SUD Surehold Upwing Dry Fly hook, Barbless					
Surehold upwing dry fly hook, barbless flash point. Black nickel finish. Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20. Per package of 25. Has a straight spear toward the point. In general British style hooks tend to have a slightly shorter shank than Mustad and all the Japanese hooks. The SUD is what the British refer to as a "long front" hook. The shank length is the same as the standard dry fly hooks of the other hook manufacturers	3559	25			6.95
Partridge of Redditch Universal Predator Hook CS 86					
Black Nickel / Straight Eye. Wide gape, micro-barbed, strong predator hook for all freshwater, estuary and saltwater applications. Sizes: 4/0, 2/0, 1/0, 1, 2, 4, 6. Per package of 10. Price varies by size.	5464				7.25
Partridge of Redditch Universal Predator Hook CS 86X					
Black Nickel / Straight -Eye. Wide gape, micro-barbed, heavy weight, extra strong predator hook for all freshwater, estuary, and saltwater applications. Sizes: 8/0, 6/0, 4/0, 3/0, 2/0, 1/0. Price varies by size.	5594	10			7.00
Partridge of Redditch V1B Double Waddington Shanks					
Double Waddington shanks. Black finish. Sizes 15mm, 20mm, 25mm, 35mm, 45mm, 55mm. Per package of 25. In England and Scotland as well as several of the Scandinavian countries these shanks have been popular for many years for Atlantic salmon and sea trout patterns. A straight eye single, double, or treble hook can be attached for fishing. They can also can be used for Intruder flies with a single straight eye trailing hook.	3565	25			7.00
Partridge of Redditch V1SS Waddington Shank					
Stainless steel finish.	7276		Stainless Steel	45mm	7.65
Partridge of Redditch X1 OutPoint Treble					
Outpoint treble. Bronze or Black finish. Sizes 1, 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12. Per package of 10,	3567	10			11.20
Partridge of Redditch X3 Needle Eye Tube Fly Treble					
Needle eye tube fly treble. Black finish. Size 10 & 12. Per package of 10. Partridge of Redditch YH1A (H1A) Captain Hamilton Nymph Hook	3569	10			11.20
Captain Hamilton 2xl nymph hook. Bronze finish. Forged bend. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Per package of 25. This hook can also be used for larger dry flies. Model number has been changed to H1A.	3525	25			6.75

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
Partridge of Redditch YK4 (Now K4A) Grub Hooks					
Offset bend Grub Hook ideal for grub, shrimp, curved body and some emerger patterns. Down-Eye. Sizes 8, 10,12, 14, 16, 18. Per package of 25.	7083	25			6.75
Partridge of Redditch Z1 Carp Hook Short Shank					
Carp hooks - short shank. Black finish. 2, Per package of 25.	3571	25			6.45
Partridge of Redditch Z12 Kevin Maddox Outbarb Carp Hooks	0.570	0.5			0.00
THIS CARP HOOK MODEL IS NO LONGER AVAILABLE, HOWEVER, WE DO STILL HAVE SOME STOCK REMAINING. The Kevin Maddox out barb specimen hook has a black finish. Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10. Per package of 25. The position of the barb on the outside of the point helps penetration of the hook on the strike, and removal of the hook after landing the fish. The offset bend helps hooking at a distance. This hook can also be used as a bait hook for spin fishing.	3573	25			9.30
Partridge of Redditch Z14 Piggyback Bent Shank Hook	0575	40			F 00
DISCONTINUED - SOME STOCK REMAINS. Piggyback Stonefly bend. Black finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8. Per package of 10.	3575	10			5.00
Sprite Perfect International					
These hooks are hand made in England. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Package of 100. SPECIAL ORDER ONLY. Size 16 is priced at	9531	100			12.95
Sprite Sproat					
Hand made hooks from England. SPECIAL ORDER ONLY. Sprite Trout Down Eye	9532	100		12	10.95
Hand made in England. SPECIAL ORDEDR ONLY.	9533	100		12	10.95
TMC 100					
Standard dry fly, D/E, 1XF, Wide Gape, Forged. Bronze finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Pack of 25		25			9.60
TMC 100SPBL	3626	100			32.50
Dry Fly barbless hook. Super Point, Straight. Down Eye, 1X Heavy, 1.5 Wide. Forged, Bronze. Sizes: 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20.	9473	25			12.85
TMC 101					
Dry Fly, 1XF, Straight eye, Wide Gape, Forged. Bronze finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, and 16.		25			9.60
TMO 400.	9494	100		24	29.55
TMC 102y Dry Fly 1XF, Wide Gape, black finish. Sizes: 9, 11, 13, 15, 17, 19. 25 per pack.	3631	25			10.25
TMC 103BL	3031	23			10.23
Barbless hook, down eye, extra fine wire, wide gape, forged.	9055	25	Black		14.15
TMC 105					
Egg and glow bug, 5XS, 2X strong, reverse bend. Bronze finish. Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10. Price varies by size.	3633	25			10.80
TMC 200R	2024	400			20.05
Straight eye, 3XL, Slightly Humped, Forged, 1X, Strong. Bronze finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22	3634 3635	100 25			38.05 11.20
TMC 206 BL	0000	20			11.20
Caddis larvae and emergers. Curved shank, fine wire. 2XS. Black finish. Sizes 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 24.	3637	25			11.20
TMC 2302	0474	25			11.20
Use for caddis, hoppers, stoneflies, and terrestrials. Slightly humped shank, down eye standard wire, 2X long, forged, bronze. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. TMC 2312	9471	25			11.20
Straight eye, 2XL, 1XF, Slightly Humped, Forged. Bronze finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14,	3650	100			31.70
16. Price varies by size.	3651	25			10.25
TMC 2457 Down eye, 2X, Heavy, 2X Wide, 2X short, Forged. Bronze finish. Sizes 6, 8, 10, 12, 14,	3652	100			38.05
16.	3653	25			11.20
TMC 2487					
Shrimp/Caddis, 2X Wide, 2X Short, Fine wire, Forged. Bronze finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22.	3656 3657	25 100			9.85 33.45
TMC 2488					
Shrimp/caddis, 3x wide, 2XS, curved shank, straight eye. Bronze finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22, 24, 26. Per package of 25.	2824 2825	25 100			10.55 35.90
TMC 2499SPBL					
	7087	100			53.60

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Hooks					
TMC 300					
Streamer, 6XL, Heavy Wire, Forged. Bronze finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10.	3639 3640	100 25			47.95 12.95
TMC 3761					
Wet Fly and Nymph, 1XL, 2X Heavy, Sproat Bend, Down eye. Bronze finish. Sizes 6, 8 10, 12, 14, 16, 18. Note that we carry the Daiichi hook in this size and model in 25 packs. Price varies by size. TMC 3769	, 3662 3663	100 25			33.00 9.65
Down Eye, Standard length, 2X Heavy, Bronze, Sproat Bend, Nymphs and Wets. Sizes		100			33.15
6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18.	9496	25			9.75
TMC 400BL Blank 60 Jig hook for use with beads. Straight, Heavy Wire, Wide Gape, XL Needle point, Black Nickel, Barbless. Sizes: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. TMC 5262	3346	25			8.95
Nymph/Streamer, 2XL, 2X Heavy, Perfect Bend, Down Eye, Forged. Bronze finish.	3664	100			27.90
Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Price varies by size. TMC 5263	9472	25			11.20
Nymph Streamer, 3XL, 2X Heavy, Perfect Bend, Down Eye, Forged. Bronze finish.	3666	100			38.00
Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. Price varies by size. TMC 600SP	9492	25			10.20
Saltwater, Super Point, Round, Straight, Eye, 3X Heavy, 3X Wide, 2X Short, Forged Black Nickel. Size 1, 1/0, 2/0. Price and pack quantity vary by size.	3641				28.75
TMC 800S Straight Eye, Heavy Wire, Forged, Semi Dropped Point. Stainless finish. Sizes 2, 4 and 6. This size hook can be used for bonefish patterns and smaller saltwater and fresh water patterns.	I 3644	25			21.75
TMC 8089 Special Use hook. Bass Bugs, Straight Eye, Fine Wire, Wide Gape, Forged, Bronze. Sizes 2, 6, 10, 12. Price varies by size.	7085	25			12.80
TMC 811S Straight eye, Standard length, Extra Strong, Forged. Stainless finish. Sizes 1, 2, 4, 6. Price varies by size. TMC 900 BL	3646	25			23.90
Dry Fly, 1XF, 1X, Wide, Semi, Dropped point, Barbless, Forged. Black Finish. Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16. TMC 9300	3648	25			10.25
Dry or Wet, 1X, Heavy, Wide Gape, Forged. Bronze finish. Sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18.	3668	25			9.60
LIMITED TO CURRENT STOCK. ITEM HAS BEEN DISCONTINUED. TMC 9394	3669	100			32.50
Straight Eye, 3X Heavy, 4X Long, Forged, Nickel Plated. Sizes: 2, 4, 6. Price varies by size. LIMITED TO CURRENT STOCK. ITEM HAS BEEN DISCONTINUED. TMC 9395	9499	25			12.80
Streamer, 4XL, 3X, Heavy. Bronze finish. Sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10. Price varies by size.	3670	100 25			39.35 12.80
Troy Combs Rig Como Hooks	3671	25			12.00
Trey Combs Big Game Hooks Sizes 2, 4/0, 5/0,	3392				5.00
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	ıl			
Accent Chenille with Sparkle A larger size chenille, 1/4" diameter, accentuated with a single sparkle strand that	9987			1/4"	2.00
provides a hint of attraction. 4 yards per card. Colors: Black, Olive and Gold. Angora Rabbit Yarn					
For tying egg clusters. Colors: bubble gum, fluorescent orange, red, fluorescent peach, fluorescent chartreuse, salmon egg, flesh, cheese, champagne, cream and white. Per card.	1422				2.70
Antron® Yarn Multi trilobal filaments in a single strand yarn with bright highlights used for parachutes, overbodies, legs, tails, and trailing shucks. Simialr to Z-Lon. Carded. Colors: Fluorescent Orange, Olive Dun, PMD Shuck, Golden Yellow, Caddis Green, Gray Brown, Steel Gray, Light Yellow, Medium Olive, Golden Brown.	1416				2.40

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	ıl			
Antron® Yarn Spooled					
Multi trilobal filaments in a single strand yarn with bright highlights used for parachutes, overbodies, legs, tails and trailing shucks. Similar to Z-Lon. Colors: White, Light Brown, Gold, Olive, Caddis Green, Red, Fluorescent Lime Green, Fluorescent Orange, Black, Olive Dun, Golden Yellow, Cream, Claret, Steel Gray, Fluorescent Pink, Green.	9342				2.20
Aunt Lydia's Sparkle Yarn Most effectively used in tying Merkin crabs for permit and bonefish. A three strand yarn.	1420				2.30
Colors: olive, white, gray, blue, burnt orange, pink, dark tan, cream, sand, yellow brown. Other colors may be ordered. 3 yard card Body Brite™					
A twisted Mylar core with 1/2 " fibers radiating out randomly. For use in leeches and buggers. Ideal for salmon and steelhead. Colors: pearl, gold, silver, purple, red, black. Per 3 yard package, carded.	1532				3.10
Body Material, E-Z Body Material (Murphy's)					
Woven tubing made of monofilament and Mylar. Excellent for minnow bodies and bullet heads as well as large saltwater or freshwater streamer patterns. Sizes: 3/16", 1/4", 5/16", 1/2", 1", 1 1/2". Per package.	2555				4.85
Body Material, Larva Lace©	4000				0.00
Larva Lace© product. A tubular material for wrapping the hook shank or sliding over the shank. Translucent. The original standard size synthetic tubular material for wrapping bodies. Colors: black, fluorescent chartreuse, blood red, pink shrimp, clear, shrimp, olive, orange, yellow, gray, fluorescent orange and green. 8 feet per package. Body Tubing, Everglow Tubing	1398				2.20
A glow in the dark tubing for minnow bodies. Sizes and width of tubing: small 3/32", medium 5/32", large 3/16", x-large 5/16". Per 3' package. This is the best material for Alaskan flash flies, and also makes excellent saltwater patterns. Every night when we shut off the lights in the shop you can see it glowing.	1548				3.30
Body Tubing, E-Z Body Braid (Hends)					
Imported from the Czech Republic. A tubular Mylar for streamer bodies. This material does not unravel when it is cut. Colors: pearl, brown pearl, salmon pearl, light blue pearl, black pearl, and olive. 35 inches per package. Body Tubing, E-Z Body Pearl	1431				3.60
This is a woven mylar that looks like a pearl/silver natural minnow body. Sizes and width of tubing: x-small, small, medium, large, X-large.	5240				6.75
Body Tubing, Flexicord					
Durable, expandable hollow braided nylon tubing, used for poppers, zonkers, streamers and epoxy saltwater flies. 3 ft. per package. Colors: clear and pearl/silver.	9409			1/4"	5.50
Body Tubing, Holographic Mylar					
The most realistic and striking of all the various tubing available. Colors: silver, purple,	1428			Small	5.00
root beer, and black. Per 1 yd. package.	1429			Medium	5.00
	1430			Large	5.00
Body Tubing, Mylar Cord - Wapsi					'
Hollow braided mylar cord is ideal for spoon flies and baitfish imitations. A must have for tying zonkers. Available in gold, silver, pearlescent.	1423			Large	4.55
for tyling zorikers. Available in gold, silver, pearlescent.	1424			Small	4.55
	1425			Medium	4.55
	1426 1427			X-Large Jumbo	4.55 4.55
Rody Tuhing Woyan Rody	1421			Julibo	4.55
Body Tubing, Woven Body Woven tubing made from monofilament and mylar. Holds shape well, used to produce realistic minnow bodies. Available in x-small, small, medium, large. Approximately 3' per package. Limited to current stock.	1433		Natural Pearl		5.30
Bug Partz - Damsel					
Molded from durable silicon rubber, realistic and easy to tie,	9384	4			4.25
Bug Partz - Dragonfly Molded from durable silicone rubber, realistic and easy to tie.	9383	4			4.25
Bug Partz - Mayfly					
Molded from durable silicon rubber, realistic and easy to tie.	9386	4			4.25
Bug Partz - Stonefly					
Molded from durable silicone rubber, realistic and easy to tie.	9387	4			4.25
Buggy Nymph Yarn					
A narrow twisted, bicolor yarn with small protruding filaments for nymph bodies. With a single wrap of this material it is well suited to hook sizes 10-14. May be double wrapped for larger size patterns. Colors: green olive, crawdad orange, golden yellow, black gnat, winter gray, rusty red. Approximately 25 ft.per card.	1237				1.50

Phone: 630-294-2947

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	ıl			
Bugskin					
Larval Lace product. Strong yet flexible. It reacts to the slightest pressure from your tying thread securing firmly to your flies, The hundreds of microscopic spaces among the fibers allow it to "breathe" permitting the absorption and evaporation of moisture. This means when a "Bugskin" fly enters the water it absorbs and becomes more alive. It will create its own water weight for a natural drift. Even the texture and touch of the	7168				5.35
material is alluring to fish. Colors" Black, Brown Bumblebee/Wasp Bodies					
Yellow and black foam for bumble bee or bodies. Complete instructions in every package. Body widths 1/8", 3/16", 1/4", and 3/8". Cactus Chenille	1306	6			3.85
A bright nylon material extending out at a 90 degree angle from the core. It is used in the same fashion as standard chenille. The material extends 1/4" from the core. Colors: pearl, red, pink, hot orange, bright green, fuchsia, purple, yellow, chartreuse, peachy flesh, root beer, black, olive. 3 yard package. Caster's Squirmito - Squiggly Worm	1258			Large	4.30
The orginal squiggly worm material. Colors: Black, Glow in the Dark, Bright Red, Clear White.	7803	20			4.25
Centipede Legs - Montana Fly Company					
Round rubber strands approximately 12" long. Sizes: Mini, Small, Medium. Colors: Brown, Olive, Orange, Pink, Purple, tan, White, Yellow.	2039				3.00
Centipede Legs Speckled This round rubber has two colors banded throughout the length of the material. The	1372			Medium	3 60
primary color band is about 1/8" wide and the black band is 1/16" wide. The material is	1374			Small	3.60 3.60
bundled with thread in the center to eliminate kinking. The legs can be used for X Stimulators, Parachute Madame X, Speckled Double Bead Stone Flies, Permit Crabs, and numerous Bonefish flies. Each piece is 6" long and there are approximately 40 pieces in each bag. All of the colors have a specked 1/16" long black band. Primary colors: brown, chartreuse, gray, olive, olive/yellow, orange, tan, purple, pink, white, yellow, red/yellow/black. Thickness .025 in. Per package	1376			Mini	3.60
Chenille					
Medium solid color chenille in Orange, Dun, Olive or Yellow. 3 yards per card.	9967			Medium	2.50
	9984 9985			Small 1/8" Large 1/4"	2.50 2.50
Crazy Legs	9900			Large 1/4	2.50
Silicone skirting that is used in many fly patterns for both fresh and saltwater.Colors: Pearl, Silver Flake, Green Pumpkin, Gold Glitter.	1373	5			3.00
Crazy Legs - Barred and Speckled					
The barring and speckling gives a more natural looking fly. Colors: Bonefish Tan, Pumpkin, Gold Glitter Barred.	1371				3.00
Crosslink Sheet Foam Rainy's	1070			2000	4.20
3 1/2" x 6 1/2" sheet. Colors: Golden yellow, white, olive, dark olive, chartreuse, insect brown, tan, black, yellow, cinnamon, gray, orange, cream, blue, brown, red.	1278 1280			2mm 3mm	4.20 4.20
	1282			4mm	4.20
	1284			6mm	4.20
	1286			.5mm	4.20
	1287			1mm	4.20
Crystal Antron Chenille					
A dense Antron body chenille with mini crystal flash woven throughout. Creates a very neat, uniform body for buggers and nymphs etc. Colors: black, white, dark olive, light olive, yellow, red, chartreuse, medium brown, purple, fluorescent insect green, fluorescent fire orange, chocolate brown. Per 3 yards.	1247 1251			2mm Small 6mm Medium	2.45 2.50
Crystal Egg Balls					
These are designed to eliminate making egg flies. Slide the hook point through the middle of the ball on to a thread base. Use these for standard egg flies or egg sucking leeches. These have crystal material extending from the ball. Medium size. Colors: flame, chartreuse, cheddar cheese, and bubble gum pink. 12 eggs per package. Limited to current stock.	1594				4.00
Daddy Legs, Pheasant Tail					
Double knotted for Daddies.	9485		Natural		3.95
Daddy Legs, Pheasant Tail - Knotted on Quill					
Knotted center tail piece, with each fiber double-knotted (daddy legs). Colors: Red, Natural and Orange	9483				6.75
Damsel and Dragonfly Bodies					
Damsel and Dragonfly Bodies Use this for the extended bodies on these patterns. Color: White/Cinnamon Barred. Sizes: 1/8", 3/64", 3/16".	1311 1312		White Damsel Fly Blue		4.10 4.10

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	al			
Damsel Fly Bodies - 1/16"					
Woven nylon over zlon stranded body, 1 1/2" - 1 3/4" lengths. Easily colored to shade i desired. Attaches to hook easily for building damsel flies. Colors: yellow, blue and olive		10		1 1/2" - 1 3/4"	4.00
Damsel Fly Body Material					
Extra small, 1/16 inch diameter, woven mylar tubing for bodies size 12 or smaller. 18" per package.	9398		Damsel Fly Blue	Extra Small	2.00
Dancing Legs					
This silicone leg material is round and considerably stronger reducing the probability of cutting with thread pressure. Available in fine and medium. Fine is for terrestrials and smaller trout flies, and the medium for bass bugs. Colors: tan/orange, white/silver flake, black/blue, chartreuse/gold. About 24 strands six inches long.	5276 5277			Fine Medium	2.50 2.50
Danville Speckled Crystal Chenille					
A pearly, multicolored synthetic chenille with fibers just a bit shorter than Estaz. Colors Pearl/Black/Red, Pearl/Black/Yellow, Pearl/Green. Pearl/Black/Rust, Pearl/Black/Olive Pearl/Black/Peacock				Medium - 4 yar Small - 4 yards	2.50 2.50
Diver Heads, Rainy's Foam					
Achieve maximum diving/popping action and floatability with these pre-shaped diver heads. Also makes a great popper when tied in reverse. Colors: White, Olive and Chartreuse.	2965 2966	3		Small Medium	7.50 7.50
Dragon Fly Bodies					
Woven nylon over zlon stranded body. Easily colored to shade if desired; attaches to hook easily for building dragonflies. Egg Foo Yarn	9400		Yellow	1/16"	4.00
Medium size egg yarn. Colors: Salmon Egg, Fluorescent Yellow, Fluorescent Chartreuse. Limited to current stock. Egg Spawn Fly	9268				2.50
Assortment of sizes #12 & 8.	7220			#12 & #8	1.50
Egg Veil Milky White	1220			#12 0 #0	1.50
For use as veiling over egg flies for steelhead and trout. Per package.	1578		White		2.00
Egg Yarn	1070		VVIIIC		2.00
For egg fly patterns. Colorfast, soft fluffy yarn. Colors: white, cheese, peach, pink, buff, chartreuse, salmon, fire orange, bubblegum, yellow, fluorescent blue. 15' per package.	1580				3.35
EP Tarantula Hairy Legs -Brush 1"					
Enrico Pulgisi product for making 1" hairy legs. Just wind and you will have 1" legs with a shorter core fiber. Colors: Purple/Black, Chartreuse/Tan, Red/Black, Brown/Tan, Black/Hot Pink, Brown.	1573				9.35
Estaz					
A 100% light reflective body fiber with shorter fibers than Cactus Chenille. Excellent for	1527			Medium 15mm	5.00
salmon steelhead bass and saltwater patterns. Useful for wooly buggers leeches etc. Opalescent colors: White, Salmon, Kelly green, Black, Pink, Dark Blue, Light Blue, Olive, Root Beer. Standard colors: Yellow, Salmon, Black, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Orange, Red, Pink, Gold, Purple, Sage Green.	9329 9331		UV	Grande 30mm Grande 30mm	5.00 5.00
Evazote Foam					
3 1/2" x 6 1/2" sheet. Colors: black, white, yellow, olive, red, chartreuse, flesh, camel,	1272			1/8"	5.15
blue, charcoal, gray.	1274			3/16"	5.15
	1276			1/4"	5.15
	1354		White	3/8"	4.50
Extended bodies					
Made from braided leader material. Dragonfly bodies. Colors: olive and yellow. 8 per bag	1330				2.00
E-Z Sight Foam beetle Strips					
Durable 1/16" thick by 6" long strips with orange spots painted on the foam for easy visibility. Color: black. 4 strips per package. Per package EZee Bug	1326				3.00
A chenille like material designed to the same order as cactus chenille but without glitz. This shaggy polyester can be wrapped and then trimmed to shape. Realistically multi-hued and ideal for sculpin, baitfish, bonefish/permit crab patterns and nymph imitations that require bulk. Pull strands apart and you can tie most standard nymphs in record time. The air trapping qualities make this product ideal for emerging caddis patterns. Colors: pink, olive, purple, brown, tan, black, and orange.	1235				5.00
Fishscale Prismatic Sheets					
Adhesive backed clear vinyl film with fishy prism scale effects. Cfolors: Green, Fuchsia Gold, Silver,	, 1039				4.30

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	ıl			
Float Foam The best material available for ants, beetles, cicadas, hoppers, and other terrestrials, will not rot, is extremely durable. Round shape and floats like a cork. Instructions with each package. 2 feet per package. Colors: Yellow, orange, white, and black,	1288 1289 1291 1293		Black	Small Medium Large X Large	6.80 6.80 6.80
Fly Enhancher Legs A unique mix of colors that can be incorporated into an array of fly patterns. 4 skirts per package. Colors: Blue/Black, Brown/Pumpkin, Chartreuse/Olive/Black, Gold/Amber/Black, Light Blue/Pumpkin, Olive/Light Olive, Orange/Pumpkin/Yellow, Pink/Olive/ Fl. Yellow, Purple/Pumpkin, White/Chartreuse, Yellow/White Black Spotted.		4			2.95
Fly Foam Closed-cell foam for Hoppers, Ants, and Beetles. Two 3" x 6" sheets per package. Colors: Tan, Olive, Black, White.	1302 1305			1mm 2mm	2.40 2.40
Fly Foam - Evazote 1.5mm Two 3" x 5" sheets per package. Use for bug bodies. Colors: Yellow, Gray, Black.	1303			1.5mm	2.40
Fly Foam - Razor Package contains two each of .5mm and 1.0mm opaque foam. Each piece is 1.5" x	3773	4			2.55
4.5". Colors: black, white, yellow, chartreuse, olive, brown. Fly Foam Pack For act or grieket hading or as an indicator on tan of a fly 2 cheets coch of 1/9" (2mm)	1200				2.00
For ant or cricket bodies or as an indicator on top of a fly. 2 sheets each of 1/8" (3mm) and 1/16" (1.5mm). Each sheet measures 3.5" x 5". Colors: black, yellow, orange, red, olive, white, gray, tan, salmon orange, chartreuse, blue, green. Fly Tails	1300				3.00
These are "curly tails" similar to the rubber tails used on lead head jigs. These add action to bass and saltwater flies. Made with silicone. This material does not harm fly boxes. They do make some noise when casting, but are very effective in the water. Colors: olive/black, yellow, pumpkin/black flake, orange/pearl/silver, black, white/silver flake, pumpkin/orange/black, chartreuse/silver flake. Size small. Suited to a size 6 or 8 2xl nymph hook.	4708			Small	3.85
Fly Yarn Glo Bug Burnt Orange and Flame. 10 Yards.	5627				2.50
Foam Bug Bodies - Ant #10 Individually sized and cut foam bodies. Colors: Black and White. Can be custom colored.	9393	24		Ant #10	3.00
Foam Bug Bodies - Ant #6 Individually sized and cut foam bodies. Colors: Black and White (for custom coloring).	9395	12		Ant #6	3.00
Foam Bug Bodies - Ant #8 Individually sized and cut foam bodies. Colors: Black and White (for custom coloring).					
Foam Bug Bodies - Spider #10	9394	18		Ant #8	3.00
Individually sized and cut foam bodies. Colors: Black and White (for custom coloring). Foam Bug Bodies - Spider #12	9397	24		Spider #10	3.00
Individually sized and cut foam bodies. Colors: Black and White (for custom coloring). Foam Cylinders for Hoppers & Small Flies - 1/16"	9396	24		Spider #12	3.00
High density foam cylinders to tie naturally high floating hoppers and extended body flies. Can be sanded. Color in stock is Gray. Special Order: White, Yellow, Orange, Tan, Brown, Red, Blue, Olive, Black, Chartreuse.	9389	10	Gray	1.75mm 1/16"	2.50
Foam Cylinders for Hoppers & Small Flies - 3/32" High density foam cylinders to tie naturally high floating hoppers and extended body flies. Can be sanded. Colors in stock are Black, Orange, Olive. Special Order: White, Yellow, Gray, Tan, Brown, Red, Blue, Black, Chartreuse.	9390	10		2.4mm 3/32"	2.50
Foam Cylinders for Hoppers & Small Flies - 5/32" High density foam cylinders to tie naturally high floating hoppers and extended body flies. Can be sanded. Colors in stock Yellow and Black/Yellow.	9391	10		4mm 5/32"	2.50
Foam Cylinders for Hoppers & Small Flies - 5/64" High density foam cylinders to tie natually high floating hoppers and extended bodies flies. Colors: Black/Blue, Yellow.	9388	10		2mm 5/64"	2.50
Foam-Larva Lace© Closed Cell ,Pre sliced Sliced into 1/8" and 1/4" strips. For emerger wings, dry fly butts for split tails and egg sac, parachute posts, body wrapping, etc. Colors: white, yellow, tan, gray, orange, and olive. Per 4" x 8" sheet.	1400				3.00
Frizzle Chenille A full bodied mix of fiber and mylar that winds like a charm and will give you frizzly bodies. Colors: UV Black, UV Brown, UV Chartreuse, UV Hot Orange, UV Hot Pink, UV Purple, UV Pearl.	1844 1845 9004			Large 5/8" (15 Wide 3/4" (20 Medium 3/8" (1	3.95 3.95 3.95
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947				,	68 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	ıl			
Frosted Yarn™					
Long Mylar radiating yarn to use as a Under Hackle for marabou. Will add a subtle flash inside the marabou and will keep the marabou from totally collapsing. Excellent for Salmon/Steelhead flies and Steamers. Colors: White, Black, Olive, Gray. Carded.	9332				2.00
Furry Foam					
A synthetic fuzzy material that can be cut into strips and wrapped around the hook. Great for caddis nymph and bonefish patterns. Colors: black, brown, cream, dark olive, gray, light olive, crawdad orange, rust, tan, moss green, fluorescent chartreuse, yellow. Per package.	1352				2.50
Furry Foam, Adhesive Backed Thin					
Great for bonefish and permit crabs. Can be wound on as fly bodies and sticks to virtually anything. Very durable and can be cut with our River Road cutters. Colors: Gray, Rust, Dark Brown, Olive, Sand, Ivory, Orange,	1846				3.45
Grizzly Flutter Legs					
Silicone legs are barred on both sides. Colors: Black Barred Fluorescent Fire Orange. Other colors can be ordered. Hends Czech Chenille	1370		Black Barred Fl. F	-ire Or	3.95
	4040			4 / 4 !!	0.40
From Hends Products in the Czech Republic. Very plush chenille for size 4 and larger hooks or for heads on egg sucking leeches. Width 1/4". Great Colors: Chartreuse, Hot Orange, Grape, Fluorescent Orange, Orange, Insect Green. Hi Viz Ant Bodies	1243			1/4"	2.40
Makes tieing ant bodies quick and easy. Red or Orange tip on foam. 10 per package	1304	10		1/16"	4.25
	1307	10		1/8"	4.25
Hi Viz Ant Bodies - Sizes 10 -20	4000		5		
Makes tieing ant bodies quick and easy.	1309	18	Black Yellow		4.25
High Tack Embossed Minnow Foam For the "crease" fly and other similar minnow bodies. Two millimeters thick. Package contains two 3" x 4" sheets. Colors: white, olive, and black (pearl green/ rust blend). Per package.	1294				3.90
Hopper Legs From Shane Stalcup. Colors: black, orange, tan. 12 pairs per bag. Limited to current	1384				7.20
stock.					
Hopper Legs, Knotted Rainy's	E604	10			4.60
Hopper Legs, Legs-On-A-Stick	5604	18			4.60
Montana Fly Company product. Pheasant feathers knotted to form hopper legs. Colors: Black, Natural, Yellow.	9481				5.00
Hopper Legs, Pheasant Tail					
50 pre-knotted tail fibers, single knotted for Hoppers.	9484		Natural		3.95
Hopper Legs, Realistic	3404		Natural		0.00
Phasant feather knotted to form realistic looking hopper legs.	9482		Black		2.75
Hopper Legs, T.N.T.	0402		Black		2.70
Realistic legs are molded from actual hopper legs, and they float! Colors: Cream, Yellow, Tan, Brown, Olive, Black, Fluorescent Chartreuse. 12 pair per package.	9491				3.75
Hot Tip Tenacles					
Montana Fly product. Colors: Yellow/Orange, Yellow/Olive, Red/Black.	1377			Large	3.00
Ice Chenille					
Similar to Estaz and Cactus Chenille but with shorter fibers. Ideal for small hook patterns. Pearl can be easily dyed with Rit dye or a prismatic marker. Colors: Black, Fiery Orange, Yellow, Olive, Clear, Red. Approximately 10 ft. per package.	1536			Large	4.30
Jay Fair's Long Schuck Sparkle Chenille					
A "cactus chenille" type of material in some wonderful colors. One technique is to cut the material shorter and it gives a case caddis look to a bonefish fly. Colors: Glimmer medium olive, glimmer pink, glimmer chartreuse, glimmer red, glimmer orange, glimmer pearlescent, leech brown, gold, peacock, burnt orange, rust, black and brown/olive. Per package.	1256				4.50
Kreel Claws					
Made of a specially formulated material that will move naturally in water but will retain its softness after repeated wettings. Precisley cut to perserve balance for crawfish, shrimp, patterns, as well as tails on popping bugs. Colors: Black, White, Tan, Olive, Brown.	9380	10			2.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	al			
Krystal Flash Chenille					
The fibers radiating from the core are the same material as Krystal Flash. The material is slightly twisted. The length of each fiber is 7/32". Colors: black, blood red, brown, olive, pearl, pumpkin, bonefish pink, bonefish tan, rusty brown, peacock, steelie blue, yellow, chartreuse. Per 3 yard bag.	1249				4.30
Leech Yarn Mohair					
Also called Canadian Mohair. Long Angora hair twisted into a yarn. Breathable fibers are best used for streamers and hair nymph bodies. Colors: Dark Olive, Rusty Brown, Olive, Sculpin Olive, Maroon, Red, Canadian Leech, Black, Brown Mohair, Tan. Lizard Legs	1561				2.45
· ·	4000				0.75
Cascade Crest product. Unique for rubber leg hackle. There is a base color, one side has a bar of one color and the opposite side barring is a third color. Blue/Black/Silver, Black/Fl. Lime/Fl. Yellow, Black/Silver/Orange, Tan/Fl. Lime/Orange, Brown/Gold/Fl. Lime.	1369				3.75
Loco Foam					
1/8" closed cell foam with a metallic or pearlescent coating on one side that gives a reflective appearance. Can be used for beetles and crickets. Comes in 4" x 6" sheets. Colors: pearl chartreuse, motor oil, pearl yellow, red, dragon fly blue, tiger beetle green pearl orange, copper, blue swirl, silver, damsel blue, olive.	1310 ,				4.60
Loco Legs					
Beautiful colors that will enhance any fly. Great for everything from bass to saltwater flies. Colors: Bonefish Pink, Chartreuse, Grey, Green Turtle Grass, Olive, Olve Dun Turtle Grass, Orange Shrimp, Pink Shrimp, Pumpkin, Sand, Tan, Tan Turtle Grass, U\ Violette	9070	4			2.95
Lucent Chenille (Spool)	4054				2.00
A 1/16" wide sparkle chenille ideal for sizes 10-14 hooks. May be double wrapped on larger hook sizes. Colors: black, white, peacock, red, olive, tan, orange, chartreuse, rust, dark gray, and red rainbow. Per 3 meter spool. Magic Quills	1254				2.90
Translucent, waterproof quills. Quills are all cut the same; they differ in the width of the	2129				4.35
dark edge. 3 widths to match various body sizes. Use thread and/or marker to provide the base color, the wrapped quill provides the segmentation. Sizes: small, medium, large	2129				4.33
Magic Shrimp Foil					
This Czech product is similar to Scud Back. Approximately 1/8 inch wide, very thin and	1700	20		1/8"	2.00
has transparency. Available in orange, light grey, green olive, brown. 20 strips per bag.					
McFly Foam	4=00				
Easier to use than egg yarn. Colorfast, strong stretchy yarn. Use for sculpted patterns like sculpins and woolheads flies. Colors: dark orange, baby blue, dead egg, brown, cream, red, iliamna pink, early girl, chartreuse, white, McCheese, gold, cream delight, deep red, light yellow and orange Per package. Micro Brite Extra Fine	1592				4.10
	0275				4.05
An English product, very small braid with lots of sparkle embedded in a coarse tiny yarn-like braid, Ideal for small fly body material especially midges etc. Colors: Peacock Pearl, Red. Limited to current stock. Micro Brite Plus	9375				4.25
An English product. A very small braid with lots of sparkle embedded in a coarse tiny yarn-like braid. Ideal small fly body material especially midges etc. Colors: Red, Peacock, Pearl. Limited to current stock.	9374				4.25
Micro Ice Chenille (Kreinik)					
Similar to Estaz and Cactus Chenille but with shorter fibers. Ideal for small hook pattern. Replacement for Peacock Herl. Great for Nymphs, Streamers, Trout and Smallmouth Bass Flies. Colors: Pale Yellow, Peacock, Rootbeer, Black, Pearl.	9965			3 yards	2.50
Micro Pearl Core Braid					
Thin pearl braid with a dyed core giving a dual color depth that will add that little extra to any Fresh or Salt Water patterns. Colors: Black, Brown, Chartreuse, Damsel Blue, Gray Ghost, Olive, Orange, Pearl, Pink, Purple, Red, Root Beer, Tan, Yellow. Micro Tubing, Hareline	1723				3.55
For wrapping midge bodies or tiny nymphs - size 18 and smaller. This is hollow tubing	1410				2.10
that has some stretch. Colors: brown, black, orange, light olive, pheasant tail (reddish brown), clear, red, light golden stone, peacock, cream, rust and olive. Micro Yarn Glo Bug	1410				2.10
For the "dot" in the egg. Colors: burnt orange, and flame. Per package.	1582			Micro	2.40
Midge Lace, Larva Lace© Finest material available for tying wet flies, nymphs and midges ranging from size 18 to 28. Colors: clear, black, brown, olive, orange, shrimp, gray, red, copper, and					2.20
fluorescent chartreuse. 4 feet per package.					

Wednesday, December 7, 2022

Page 70 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	ıl			
Miscellaneous - Leg Material, Foam & body Material					
Mohlon	8011				
Mohlon Yarn: 100 % acrylic fibers makes this one of the best "fuzzy" yarns for use in nymphs and streamers. Its easy and can be "picked out" for a shaggy look similar to leech yarn.	7186				1.25
Nymph Rib, Larva Lace					
Larva Lace© product constructed in a solid half-round format. Provides the effect of highly detailed body segmentation. Stretchability makes it adaptable for all sizes of nymph patterns. Colors: black, blood red, brown, clear, fluorescent chartreuse, green, gray, olive, orange, red/brown, shrimp, yellow, maggot ivory, copper, clear yellow and fluorescent orange. 8 feet per package.	1406				2.20
Palmer Chenille Large	0007		Decel	50 1	0.40
Palmer Chenille Medium	9337		Pearl	50 mm Large	3.40
Pearlescent, one-sided chenille can be palmered for tails and collars on streatmers. Colors: Chartreuse, Peacock, Red, Orange, Olive, Fluorescent Pink, Pearl, Black, Rootbeer, Pearl, Brown.	9335			20 mm Mediu	3.40
Palmer Chenille Small A pearlescent single-sided chenille that can be used to wrap collars or palmered for streamer bodies. Ideal for the latest articulated streamer patterns. Available in 13 colors. We carry a limited number but can SPECIAL ORDER any of the other colors.	9336			10mm Small	3.40
Colors in stock: Chartreuse, Purple, Brown, Red, Peacock. Call for additional colors.					
Parachute Posts	1010	40		4 (01)	4.40
Effective sight indicators for all flies. Aides in floatation. Can be used in place of traditional hair parachutes or quill wings or even as terrestial bodies. Colors: Yellow,	1313	10		1/8"	4.10
Pink, Chartreuse, Orange, Yellow Chartreuse.	1314	10		1/16"	4.10
	1315	10		3/32"	4.10
Parachute Posts - 3/32" (WTFT) Effective sight indicators for all flies. Aides in floatation. Can be used in place of traditional hair parachutes or quill wings or even as terrestial bodies. Colors: Hot Pink and Chartreuse.	1317	20		3/32"	4.10
Pearl Chenille					
Strong dense chenille made of pearl mylar. Similar to Estaz. Approximately 10 feet per	9334		Green	Medium	5.00
package. Green is the only color in stock but other colors and sizes can be ordered.	9339			X-Small	3.00
Call for information.	9340			Small	3.20
Pearl Film Embossed					
Strong but light sheet pearl film, perfect for flashback nymphs etc. Pearl Film Plain	9349				3.95
Strong but light sheet pearl film, perfect for flashback nymphs etc. Pearlescent Sheeting (Veniard)	9350				3.95
Imported from England. use this sheeting for scud backs and flashback type nymphs. Smooth or embossed. Per sheet.	1390				3.50
Polar Chenille	4504				4.00
Synthetic chenille with 3/4" to 1" fibers. Popular with steel headers, also adaptable to bonefish, carp, bass patterns. Colors: amber, tan, clear, light pink, fluorescent orange, chartreuse, olive, fluorescent flame, royal blue, shell pink, black, hot orange, fuchsia. Five yards per package	1534				4.30
Poly Tron Zelon on a spool. Can be used for spinner wings, body wings, nymph wing cases, etc. Extremely translucent, 30 ft. spool.	9326		Amber		2.25
Rainy's Stretch Flex					
A great substitute for latex for shell backs, nymph bodies, wing cases, etc. Colors:	1343			1/4"	4.00
olive, clear, black, dark reddish brown and golden stone.	1344				4.00
	1345			5/32"	4.00
Rayon Chenille					
This is Danville's standard type chenille that has been around for decades. The material can be stripped from the core much easier than Ultra Chenille or Vernille to tie material to the hook. The most popular colors: black, olive, brown, purple, pink, light yellow. This is an easier chenille to use for a beginner who is tieing buggers, wooly worms, basic streamer or nymphs. The finished wrapped body is not as dense as Ultra Chenille.	5225			Medium	2.75
Realistic Antennae					
Very fine natural looking fibers, making very fine antennae for flies. Approximately 175	9392		Black	2"	3.95

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Mar	terial		
Incredibly fine, flexible round rubber for small nymphs. Will tie down to sizes in the 20s.	1362	Micro	3.35
Colors: black, tan, white, olive, yellow, crayfish orange, purple, and fluorescent yellow.	1364	Mini	3.35
	1365	Small	3.35
	1368	Fine	4.00
	5254	Medium	4.00
	5258	Large	4.00
Rubber Hackle		ŭ	
Actual fine rubber strands woven to a dubbing loop. Can be used in many types of tying requiring a palmer body or collar. Colors: Yellow/Brown, Yellow/Black, Halloween, Brown/Olive, Tan/Brown.	9410		4.50
Rubber Legs - Grizzly Barred			
Sizes: fine and small. Colors: black and white barred only.	1378		7.75
Scud Back			
For back material on scuds and shrimp. Also known as Body Stretch, Stretch Flex, and Magic Shrimp foil. Flexible translucent. 1/4". Colors: amber, pink, dark olive, gray, light olive, yellow, chartreuse, tan, clear. 3 ft. per package.	1325 1348	1/4" 1/8"	2.10 2.10
Sexi-Floss			
This is a stretchable rubber type floss that has a slightly irregular surface. What differentiates this body wrap from Span Flex and other similar materials is that it floats. About 1/16" wide. Colors: Amber, Brown, Copper Brown, Cream, Olive, Tan.	9158		3.55
Sili Legs - Barred			
Printed Black barring gives these colors a unique fishy look. 5 bands of 23 legs per package. Colors: Orange/Orange-Black, Pumpkin/Green-Orange, Yellow/Gold-Black, Olive/Green, Flurorescent Chartreuse.	9048		3.45
Sili Legs - Fire Tip			
Flexible leg material that can be used on a wide range of patterns. Two bands of color with black speckling. Tips are brighter color. Colors: Black/Red Tip, Clear/Fire Orange Tip, Pumpkin/Orange Tip, Olive/Orange Tip, Chartreuse/Fire Orange. Other colors can be special ordered.	9049		3.45
Sili Legs - Nymph			
Smaller size of the Perfectly Barred Sili Legs. Available in barred and solid colors. Black is the only in stock color but other colors can be special ordered.	9051		3.45
Sili Legs - Nymph Barred			
Sili Legs are silicone impregnated legs. Made of silicone, they have a translucency and flexibility that is unmatched by conventional rubber legs. The nymph size is especially good for making legs on size 12 or smaller flies.	9500		3.30
Sili Legs - Perfectly Barred			
Flexible leg material that can be used on a variety salt water and fresh water of patterns. Evenly spaced black bars. Colors: Brown, Amber, Sand. Other colors can be special ordered.	9050		3.45
Sili Legs - Sili Chrome			
Sili legs with lots of flash. Can be used for a wide variety of salt water and fresh water patterns. Colors: Silver/ Black, Copper/Pumpkin, Copper/Black. Other colors can be special ordered. Sili Legs - Speckle Flake	9052		3.45
These are very flexible material that works well on many different flies from bonefish to small mouth bass. Each package has 5 bands of 23 legs that are 5 1/2 inches long. Colors: Crawdad Pumpkin, White/Silver Flake, Chartreuse/Sliver Flake, Pumpkin/Black Flake, Olive/Black Flake, Chartreuse/Black Flake, Amber/Gold Flake, Sand/Orange-Black Flake. Other colors can be special ordered.	1380		3.45
Silicone Micro Mini Legs - Cascade Crest			
This material is made from 100% silicon using a special process that makes these the smallest silicon legs available. This material will not rot. All have black barring mixed with the following colors: pearl, olive, chestnut, orange, olive with green flake, chartreuse. About 36 eight inch strands per package.	5274		3.00
SpanFlex (Wonder Wrap)			
This stretchable material is used as a body wrap on a large variety of hook sizes and	1541	Large	3.70
also as legs on spiders, beetles, ants, and hoppers. Also good for ribbing, tails, feelers,	1542	Small	3.70
legs and bodies. Colors: brown, black, light olive, caddis green, amber, gray/dun,	1543	Medium	3.70
purple.		Modium	5.70
Sparkle Emerger Yarn			
Crinkly trilobal antron dyed to match mayfly and caddis emerger colors. Colors: Tan, Amber in stock. SPECIAL ORDER Colors: Black, Brown, Burnt Orange, Clear White, Cream, Dark Olive Dun, Fluorescent Yellow, Ginger, Gray, Light Olive, Light Tan, Olive, Olive Brown, Orange, Pale Yellow.	9327		2.50

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 72 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	al			
Sparkle Yarn					
Similar to John Bett's famous "Z lon" use in trailing shucks caddis and spinner wings. Colors: black, brown, tan, white, light olive, medium dun, dark dun, yellow, amber, olive, rust. Per card.	1418				2.30
Speckled Sexi Legs					
Montana Fly product. Colors: Red, Copper Brown, Golden Yellow, Orange, White, Tan, Olive.	1375				3.00
Squirmy-Wormies					
A strong but soft wiggly material, 3" long, 1/4" wide. Colors: Inch Worm Green, Neon Glow, Purple, San Juan Red	9382	10			4.55
Standard Hollow Tubing, Hareline					
Great for Charley's, Nymphs and Stoneflies.	9266		Clear		1.50
Swiss Straw (Raffia)					
Thin straw -like, 4000 denier water absorbant material. Use for nymph wing cases, scuds, sowbugs and crawfish etc. Colors: dark brown, black, brown, silver gray, chartreuse, pink, copper, amber, ginger, orange, worm green, olive, cream, yellow, brown, blond, clear. 15 ft./card.	1388				2.10
Synthetic Quill Body Wrap					
Tie in and wind a quill strip on the hook shank, coat with UV resin. Colors: Adams Gray Light Cahill, Blue Winged Olive, Red Quill, Sulphur Orange, Sulphur Yellow, White, Yellow, Caddis Green	, 2705				4.25
Tapered Synthetic Quill					
Colors: Cinnamon, Claret, Dun, Golden Olive, Insect Green, Natural, Red.	3030				4.85
Tentacles - Montana Fly					
Very flexible rubber legs for use on nymphs, crawdad patterns, small bass bugs, etc. Colors in small (.004): brown, black, copper. Colors in medium (.008): chartreuse, black, copper, olive.	1382				2.70
Thin Skin Thin Skin is a transparent, .004" thick sheet material. Suitable for size 18 and larger	1346				3.30
hooks. It is stretchable and transparent with a matt finish on one side and a shiny finish on the other. The backing allows easy cutting with a straight edge and a razor blade, Exacto knife, or scissors. Best suited for wing cases and backs on scuds, sow bugs, crayfish, caddis larvae and shrimp. Colors: Transparent: Clear, Cream, Yellow, Burnt Orange, Gray, Tan, Ginger, Brown, Rusty Brown, Wine, Red, Light Olive, Olive, Black, Amber, Gray Brown, Chartreuse, Shrimp Pink and Bighorn Pink. Mottled Bustard: Natural, Yellow, Orange, Olive, Clear/Black, Golden Stone. Mottled Oak: Natural, Orange, Olive, Clear/Black, Golden Stone. Fly Specks: Clear/Black, Tan/Black, Olive/Black and Olive Black.					
Thin Skin Fly Specks					
Large and small speckle dots make for great Scud backs and Shell back Nymphs.	1351				3.30
Thin Skin Gator					
Thin Skin is a transparent, .004" thick sheet material. Suitable for size 18 and larger hooks. It is stretchable and transparent with a matt finish on one side and a shiny finish on the other. The backing allows easy cutting with a straight edge and a razor blade, Exacto knife, or scissors. Best suited for wing cases and backs on scuds, sow bugs, crayfish, caddis larvae and shrimp. Colors: Tan/Black, Olive/Black.	1340				3.30
Thin Skin Mottled Bustard					
The sweet spot of a Bustard feather printed on our Thin Skin. A fine natural looking pattern great on Stoneflies and Nymphs. Colors: Natural, Yellow, Orange, Olive, Clear/Black,	1349				3.30
Thin Skin Mottled Oak					
The best part of a grade # 1 Mottled Oak Turkey quill reproduced on Thin Skin. Best for wing cases on big Stone Flies and shell backs on Crawfish. Colors: Natural, Orange, Olive, Clear/Black, Golden Stone.	1347				3.30
Tinsel Chenille					
Danville chenille is made of Flashabou®-like material. Colors: DYED over PEARL: Copper, Peacock, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Dark Olive. METALLIC: Red, Silver, Gold, Black.	9333			Medium	5.00
Trilobal Antron Chenille					_
Suited to size 4 and larger hooks. This chenille has a fuzzy or furrier look compared to Ultra Chenille or Standard Chenille. Large size only. Small and medium can be ordered. Colors: white, black, fluorescent chartreuse, olive, tan, brown, yellow, purple, fluorescent oregon cheese, fluorescent fire orange. 10 feet per bag.	1525			Large	2.75

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	teria	1			
Tube Bodiz					
Tube Bodiz allows tiers to rapidly create, with a wide range of styles, using a manufactured body profile and surface impression. Choose from midges to steelhead	9401	12		12 -14	5.50
and salmon to accommodate hooks from 1/0 - 24. Can be colored for easy matching. Colors: March Brown, Blue Wing Olive, Adam's Dun, Pale Morning Dun. Tungsten Fly Humps					
Sizes: Small (16 - 18), Medium (14 - 16), Large (12 - 14), Xlarge (10 -12).	1600				4.10
Tungsten Ribbed Body	1001	40		Lance	F 40
Can be tied in on the shank or on the bend for different effects. Ribbing makes it eady to tie them on.	1601	10		Large	5.40
Ultra Braid					
A woven flat three ended braided yarn constructed from Vernille or Ultra Chenille. Can be used for damsels, crayfish, scuds, wiggle nymphs, San Juan worms, etc. Mini size 3/32" wide. Colors: golden olive, chartreuse, white, tan, earthworm brown, dark olive, black. Limited to current stock.	1538			Mini 3/32"	2.75
Ultra Chenille This is a "chenille type" material that is much denser that rayon chenille, makes a more	1260			Micro	2.30
beautiful, tighter body. Colors: White, Cream, Yellow, Orange, Light Gray, Tan, Worm	1262			Standard	2.30
Brown, Brown, Cinnamon, Red, Light Olive, Olive, Purple, Black, Dark Gray, Sculpin Olive, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Green, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent	1264			Medium	2.30
Pink, Fluorescent Cerise, Fluorescent Peach, Dark Olive. Approximately 15 feet per package.					
Ultra Suede	1250			4" v 6"	2.40
For ears and tails of deer hair mouse pattern. Consistent thickness. Wet or dry it remains supple. Colors: Light Gray, Dark Gray, Coffee Cream (Taupe), Black and Aztec Brown. 4" x 6" piece.	1350			4" x 6"	2.40
Ultra Tube, WTFT					
A fine, hollow tubing (thickness .023") with some stretch that can be used as a body wrap on midges. Colors: black, red, amber, chartreuse, and olive. UnderBody Foam, Rainy's	1396				1.50
Perfect for building up and shaping fly bodies. Open cell foam, pre cut strips are 5/16"	9278				2.00
wide, 12" long, 1/8" wide. Colors: Gray, Olive, Green, Brown. Limited to current stock. UTC Vinyl "D" Rib					
Midge for hook size 16-20, Nymph hook size 12-16, Medium hook size 6-12, Large	1409			Nymph	3.65
hook size 1-8 (selected colors)This material is similar to the V rib and Larva Lace© except that it is shaped like the letter "D". This shape provides a distinct segmentation	1408 1411			Midge	3.65
when wrapped on a hook shank. D Rib is a solid material with considerable stretch allowing the tieing of flies down to size 24. Colors: Clear, Yellow, Orange, Gray, Copper, Tan, Brown, Wine, Red, Green, Olive, Purple, Black, Amber, Rust, Shrimp Pink, Fluorescent Pink, and Fluorescent Chartreuse.	1413			Medium Large	3.65 3.65
UTC Vinyl Round Rib	4407				2.05
Translucent round vinyl perfect for small segmented bodies like midges. Colors: Orange, Tan, Red, Green, Olive, Shrimp Pink. UV Life Flex Wrap	1407				3.65
Adds flexible life with each wrap. Colors: Black, Fluorescent Fuchsia, Hot Orange, Olive, Olive Brown, Purple, Red, Tan, White Clear, Brown, Chartreuse. 2 yard package	7807				5.90
UV2 Sparkle Yarn					
Use for any emerging shuck needs. Colors: Black, Medium Brown, Olive, Tan, White Variegated Chenille - Medium	7259				3.85
Colors: Black/Olive, Orange/Rust, Rust/Peacock, Brown/Tan, Tobacco/Tan, Orange/Peacock, Brown/Yellow, Orange/Black, Olive, Chartreuse/Black, Black/Yellow, Black/Orange.	9966			Medium 4 yard	2.50
Vernille - Cascade Crest Chenille					
Vernille is a well-known San Juan Worm material. It is easy to work with and holds up very well after a lot of usage. This chenille also works great for butts on caddis pupa, bugger bodies and more. Large 6mm only. Colors: Chartreuse, Yellow, White, Chocolate Brown, Rust, Golden Olive, Red, Tan, Olive, Black, Pink, Purple, Fire Orange, Fl. Orange.	1301			6mm Large	2.00
Whisper Body Yarn					
Early on, we discovered this product and easily saw its possibilities as a dubbing rope for small fly patterns size #16 and down. Works wonderfully for midges, scuds, nymphs as well as some dries. Composed of 70% Kid Goat Mohair plus 30% nylon on 18ct strand. 3 yards per card. Made in Italy. Colors: Tan, Olive, Gray, Rusty Brown, Dark Brown and Golden Olive.	1521				2.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Leg Material, Chenille, Foam & Body Ma	ateria	ıl			
Wispy Chenille					
These chenille-like fibers are not a true series of woven yarn material but a collection with similar properties very adaptable to bodies, wings, palmering, and collars. Woven on double 18 gauge yarns with radiating fibers 1/4" - 1" length. Carded 3 yards. Colors Sparkle Black, Sparkle Dun, Olive/Green/Olive combo, Black/Olive/Chartreuse combo Chartreuse, Black (extra fine).	:			Fine Medium	2.00 2.00
This material is Strong-Stretch™ and can handle thread wraps. Great for tails, legs, or bodies. Comes in 16 assorted colors per bag.	9381	16			2.25
Wool Yarn Numerous old style patterns call for wool yarn. This is a four strand yarn that can be separated if a smaller number of strands is required for smaller hooks. Colors: black, red, yellow, brown, white, dark brown, and orange. Per card	1414				2.00
Wooly Bugger Chenille Slightly different in appearance than rayon or Ultra chenille. It is the densest antron chenille available. Pearl mylar tinsel is mixed in for just the right amount of flash. Sizes available are small and medium. Colors: black, olive, sculpin olive. These are b far the most popular colors. There are 20 additional colors that may be SPECIAL ORDERED including white, cream, yellow, orange, burnt orange, light gray, tan, rusty brown, red, medium brown, purple, gray brown, rust, fl.yellow, fl. orange, fl. fire orange fl. shell pink, fl. chartreuse, fl. pink, dark olive. Carded. Wooly Chenille				Medium	3.00
Colors: Chartreuse and Black	9986			Large	2.00
Popper Body Materials	0000			24.90	2.00
Cam's Blue Water Popper's					
	1308		Blue/White	Medium	9.95
Cone, Half Hard Foam w/ Hooks Solid core, hard foam popper bodies that include the hook. Size #1. Colors: White and Chartreuse.	I 1049	4		# 1	4.75
Cones, Full					
Colors: White, Yellow, Chartreuse	1001 1036	6 6		Medium Small	5.45 5.45
Cones, Half					
Great all-purpose shape. Pre-shaped for ready -to-go-flies. Colors: White, Chartreuse, Yellow.	1038 1040	6 6		Small Medium	5.45 5.45
Cylinder Poppers 1"					
Used for nearly all types of fishing. Use as is or can be shaped and painted. Colors: White and Yellow in stock. Chartreuse, Orange, Red, Blue and Black can be SPECIAL ORDERED.	1044 -	3		1"	2.95
Cylinder Poppers 1/2"					
Use for a variety of types of fishing. Use as is, or shape your own. We stock white which can be painted using Rainy's Popper Paint. Other colors can be SPECIAL ORDERED. Yellow, Chartreuse, Orange, Red, Blue and Black. Cylinder Poppers 3/4"	1048	5	White	1/2"	2.95
Used for numerous types of fishing. Use as is, or shape your own. Recommend Popp-Paint if you want to paint them. We stock White but other colors can be special ordered. Yellow, Chartreuse, Orange, Red, Blue, Black. Cylinder Poppers 5/8"	er 1045	4	White	3/4"	2.95
Use for numerous types of fishing. Use as is, or shape your own. Can be painted. We recommend Rainy's Popper Paint. Colors: White in stock. Yellow, Chartreuse, Orange Red, Blue and Black can be SPECIAL ORDERED. Decorator Tapes	1046	5	White	5/8"	2.95
Geometric, prism, metallic patterns. Waterproof, self sticking 2" x 6" tapes. Peel and apply to popper bodies, freshwater and saltwater. Can be cut to any size. Colors: Hot Pink, Purple, Green, Silver, Black, Yellow, Red, Maroon, Orange, Transparent Pearl, Transparent Pink, Mirror, Gold, Chartreuse. Diving Lips	1575	3			2.59
Diving Lips		10			4.00
These are perfect lips for the B. P. Musky Fly and the BULL, IT Fly demonstrated in B Sherer's new video "Musky, Pike, and Bass Flies, Proven Patterns." The lip makes the fly have a distinctive wobble. Sizes: Small (#10-1/0), Medium (#2-#4), Large(#1/0-#4/0), Xlarge (#5/0). Miscellaneous - Popper Body Materials)				

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 75 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Popper Body Materials					
Perfect Popper Soft Foam , T.C.S. w/ Hooks					
Use for CKS52S. These lightweight , soft and durable popper bodies are easy to use, and can be easily colored with prismacolor markers. Perfect for popping bugs of all kinds. Instructions included. Sizes: 1, 6, 8	1552	10			7.75
Perfect Popper Soft Foam w/ Hooks - Saltwater					
Size: 2 in White in stock. Other colors and 2/0 can be SPECIAL ORDERED.Colors: Yellow, Black, Chartreuse. 10 hooks and 10 poppers per package,	1551		White	#2	7.35
Perfect Poppers Hard Foam, Pencil					
Classic pencil shaped popper for imitating small baitfish on topwater. Sizes: 1 and 4. Perfect Poppers hard Foam, Salwater Pencil	1557	10	White		5.00
Extra thick body, largest size popper. Sizes: 2 and 2/0.	1560	10	White		5.45
Perfect Poppers Hard Foam, T.C.S.					
Classic Bass Bug shape. Tapered, Cupped and Slotted. Sizes: 1 or 2, 4, 6, 8. Perfect Poppers Soft Foam w/ Hooks	1553	10	White		5.00
Sizes: 1 and 6. Colors: White in stock, Yellow, Black and Chartreuse can be SPECIAL ORDERED.	. 1550	10	White		6.40
Performance Saltwater Popper w/Hooks					
Preslotted and ready to be epoxied to the hook shank. Colors: Silver Minnow, Red/White, Blue Mackeral. Tying Tip: as a general rule, popping bugs work best with a sparse tail. Over-dressing greatly hampers their action.Limited to current stock.	1569 a	3		2/0	3.95
Senyo's Thin Intruder Trailer Wire	1501				6.45
Match your trailer hook wire to your fly! For hook sizes 6 or smaller. Colors: Black, Blue, Chartreuse, Gray, Orange, Pink, Purple, Red. 4 yards per package. Ultra Pop Body	1584				6.45
Soft, durable foam bodies, perfect for creating effective surface poppers for bass and	1562	6		#6	4.75
panfish. Hand painted for professional fly to fly consistency. Colors: Fluorescent Orange/Purple, Fire Tiger (green/orange), Fluorescent Green/Frog (green/olive). Limited to current inventory.	1563	6		#10	4.75
Thread and floss					
Benecchi Ghost Thread					
A clear monofilament thread for tying small dry flies and saltwater patterns where a clear head on the fly is desired. 60 denier. Thickness .004. 100 meter spool. Benecchi Iridescent Thread	1014			60 D	3.50
	000				2.25
This is a metallic type thread that can be used for wrapping bodies or heads on larger patterns ribbing, etc. twisted. 30 meters. Colors: olive, rainbow, white, light pink, orange, yellow, hot orange, red, violet, indigo (dark blue), light lilac, peach, light olive, and sapphire. This material is the same product as the "Midge Body Thread" listed in this product category. The colors are more geared to trout pattern than the Midge Bod material.	988 Iy				3.25
Benecchi Polyfloss					
Medium size colors: black, light dun, red, orange, yellow, fuchsia, electric blue,	1050			Medium	2.70
emerald green, light blue, fluorescent lime, fluorescent orange, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent hot pink.	1051			Small	2.70
Benecchi Thread					
This is one of the more popular threads. It is un waxed polyester made in Italy. A good				12/0 70 denier	
choice for midges, dry flies, nymphs, small salmon flies, Carrie Stevens streamers or any other patterns where the bulk must be minimized. Colors: white, light dun, olive, dark dun, sandy dun, green, dark gray, light yellow, brown, orange, wine, red, pink, tobacco, emerald, damsel fly blue, dark blue, magenta, and dark brown. Breaking strength 15 oz. Per 100 meter spool. Giorgio Benecchi closed his wholesale materials	984 986			10/0 120 denie 8/0 150 deniei	
business in December 2012. We have a fairly good supply remaining of this size threa Cobweb Superglo Fluorescent 6/0					
Imported from England, this is an execellent quality thread, extremely fine, strong and lightly waxed. 100 meters per roll. Colors: Orange/Red, Green, Orange.	1613				2.50
Cobweb Thread 134 denier - 6/0					
Imported from England. A twisted thread for tiers tying medium to small hair flies such as "The Skunk." Being twisted provides considerably greater strength than a thread that is semi-twisted or flat. Note the denier is only 134. It is a couple of pounds stronger than a flat 140 nylon or polyester. Breaking strength 4 lbs. 3 oz. Colors: black white, brown, olive gray, and claret. Per 100 meter spool.					2.75
Danville 6/0 Un-Waxed 70 denier Color: black, white, pale yellow (primrose), and red. 70 denier. Unwaxed. Per 200 yarr	1 1024			6/0 - 70 Denie	r 2.90

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Thread and floss					
Danville Acetate Floss					
For bodies, tags, tails and by dipping in acetone you end up with fused floss bodies. Colors: Yellow, Red, Olive, Fluorescent Yellow Chartreuse, Orange, Black, Insect Green. 10 yard spool. Danville Depth Ray Nylon Wool	1616				2.75
This product has been a staple of Danville for years. It is a narrow two strand yarn. Colors: All Fluorescent - Red, Orange, Blue, Green, White, Fire Orange, Pink, Hot Pink, Yellow. Per 10 yard spool.	1037				2.20
Danville Flat Waxed Nylon 210 denier					
For saltwater patterns and deer hair work. Colors: black, white, gray, olive, yellow, tobacco brown, fluorescent red, signal green, fluorescent pink, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent orange, fluorescent fire orange, red, blue, and brown. Waxed. Breaking strength 2 lbs. 14 oz. Per spool. Prior to gel spun this thread was used by many hair bug tiers, and there are still one or two that use it. If you use small clumps of hair (a pencil or two in size) it will probably work and you might break it every now and then.	1028			210 Denier	2.90
Danville Fluorescent 4 Strand Nylon Floss 210 denier					
All Colors are Fluorescent: Green, Yellow, Blue, White, Fire Orange, Pink, red, Orange. 10 yard spool.	1615			210 Denier	2.75
Danville Flymaster Nylon					
The old standard in the fly tieing industry that has been around since the 1930's. Nylon that lays flat. Appropriate for medium to large dry flies, nymphs, streamers and Atlantic Salmon flies. Breaking strength 11oz. Waxed colors: black, white, olive, light olive, orange, beige, pale yellow, cream, peacock, charcoal, dark brown, purple, gray, tan, tobacco brown, yellow, red, burgundy, fluorescent orange, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent green, fluorescent red, fluorescent fire orange, fluorescent blue,and fluorescent pink. 70 denier. Per 200 yard spool.	1022			70 Denier 6/0	2.90
Danville Flymaster Plus	1020			210 Donier	2.00
Danville adds an extra twist for strength on this thread. For medium to small hair bugs, saltwater and other large patterns. Waxed. 100 yard spool. Breaking strength 3 lbs. Colors: black, white, tan, red, pink, gray, fluorescent orange, fluorescent green, maize, light olive, olive, coffee, fluorescent blue, fluorescent yellow, wine, fluorescent chartreuse, fluorescent red, fluorescent fire orange, cream, peacock, beige, orange, pale yellow, charcoal, and tobacco brown. Lays flat.	1030 1032			210 Denier 140 Denier	2.90
Danville Four Strand Rayon Floss 300 denier					
Colors: Black, White, Yellow, Burnt Orange, Orange, Red, Olive, Light Olive, Kelly Green, Insect Green, Soldier Blue, Purple, Peacock Green, Pale Yellow, Peach, Dark Brown, Copenhagen Blue, Chartreuse, Wine, Silver/Gray, Apple Green, Rusty Brown, Tobacco Brown, Charcoal, Coffee. The following are all Fluorescent colors: Red, Yellow, Orange, Green, Fire Orange, White, Copenhagen Blue, Pink. Per 10 yard spool.	1035				2.90
Danville Monocord 3/0 116 denier					
A medium heavy thread for large nymphs, small to medium saltwater patterns, light deer hair work, etc. Breaking strength is 1 lb. 10 oz. Pre waxed 100 yard spool. Color: black, white, gray, beige, olive, yellow,orange, brown,red, charcoal, fluorescent chartreuse, tobacco brown, pale yellow, burnt orange.	1026				3.50
Danville Monocord B Unwaxed					
	1021				3.00
Danville Monofilament Fine					
A fine clear mono thread. Diameter .006" - 100 yard spool. Colors: Clear and Smoke. Danville Monofilament Ultra Fine	1018			.006 Fine	2.00
A fine clear mono thread. Diameter .004" - 100 yard spool. Colors: Clear and Smoke.	1020			.004 Ultra Fine	2.00
Danville Silk	464=				2.55
Limited to current stock. Colors: Red, White and Black. Danville Spiderweb	1617				3.00
A fine mono thread for the tiniest of flies. 30 denier. Per spool.	1016				2.70
Danville Stretch Nylon Floss					
Single strand floss in bright colors for steelhead, shad, and salmon patterns. Colors (all fluorescent): white, black, red, tobacco brown, olive, green, dark brown, yellow, orange, fire orange, blue, fire red, light olive, and pink. Per 20 yard spool. This material is good for tags on salmon flies, also bodies. It lays very flat and the nylon material has a bit of stretch which is a practical feature.	1064				2.75
Dynacord Gel Spun					
This was the first gel spun thread introduced in the mid 1980's. Only colors remaining: gray, red, orange, blue/green, black. Breaking strength 7 lbs. 9 oz. Per 50 meter spool.	940 942			150 Denier 55 Denier	3.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Thread and floss					
Ephemera Pure Silk Thread					
For all your traditional Wet Flies. Wood spool is standard size and can be used in your normal tying bobbins. Good sub for Pearsalls Silk Thread which is no longer available. 100 meters per spool and available in 16 colors: Claret #1316, Primrose #15, Green #2126, Golden Olive #2400, Ash Grey #3056, White #4096, Black #4106, Brown #4124, Royal Blue #4924, Light Olive #524, Golden Yellow #544, Orange #625, Burnt Orange #633, Red #925.	2038				5.75
	007			40/0	0.45
From Cascade Crest Tool. A 45 denier, 12/0 thread in polyester. A very good substitute for Gudebrod 10/0. 100 yard spool. Colors: light yellow, red, gray, golden yellow, black, white, olive, tan, brown, orange, olive green, wine, and chocolate brown.	967			12/0	2.45
Glo Brite Fluorescent Floss					
The brightest floss on the market. All colors are Fluorescent: Fuchsia, Hot Pink, Red, Flame, Fire Orange, Hot Orange, Orange, Sunburst Amber, Hot Yellow, Yellow, Yellow Chartreuse, Chartreuse, Highlander Green, Blue, Purple, White. 25 yard spool. Gordon Griffiths Floss	3296 3297			25 yards 100 yards	3.50 4.00
Small spool floss. Colors: Red, White, Orange, Hot Pink, Chartreuse	1623				1.50
Gordon Griffiths Sheer Ultrafine (14/0)					
Single ply, lightly waxed with incredible strength. Ideal for midges. Colors: Brown, Cinnamon, Claret, Dun, Gray, Green, Olive, Orange, Primrose Yellow, Red, White.	9447			14/0	3.45
Gordon Griffiths Waxed Thread					
Colors: Red, Chartreuse, Orange	1625			6/0	1.75
Gudebrod "G" Thread 303 denier					
Gudebrod ceased their fly tieing production in 2006. The following colors are remaining of the "G" thread. Using The Borger Color System the colors are: 20 light olive green, 19 bright green, F77 fl. orange, 108 gray, 87 light brown, 66 rusty brown, F85 fl. Red, light pink, dark yellow. The breaking strength is 2 lbs. 6 oz. Per spool.					1.50
Gudebrod Thread Waxed					
Gudebrod ceased their fly tieing materials operation in 2006. These are the colors we have remaining following The Borger Color System: 119n black, 107 white, 19 bright	954			3/0 176 denier	1.50
green, F85 fl. red, 113 dark blue gray, 80 pink, 65 dark rusty brown, 79 light pink, 45	956			6/0 143 denier	1.50
dark yellow, 108 gray, F77 fl. orange, 77 orange, 65 dark brown. Breaking strength 2 lbs. 6 oz. Per spool	958 962			8/0 67 denier 10/0 45 denier	1.50 2.50
Lagartun Gel Spun Thread					
It corresponds to the other gel spun threads of the same denier (see thread chart). With these two sizes a fly can be tied from the smallest hair fly to a 3/0 bass bug. Imported from France. Color: white. Per 50 yard spool.	980 981		White White	130 denier 50 denier	4.65 4.65
Lagartun Silk Floss					
Made in France. Silk floss for salmon flies, traditional wets, and tags on various patterns. Colors: white, black, yellow, red, silver doctor blue, kingfisher blue, orange, green. 8 yards per spool. Lagartun Thread	5585				7.75
Imported from France. Arguably the best polyester thread available today for the	1008			74 denier	4.95
modern fly tier. This thread and the Wapsi nylon 70 and 140 are my favorite threads for tying dries, wets, nymphs, and streamers. The strength tests that Bill Merg ran on this thread proved Lagartun to be the most consistent of all the various thread brands currently available. Although it is priced higher than all other polyester and nylon threads, it is worth the money. Most tiers can easily get by with three or four colors, so the cost is really not that excessive. Also no other thread is available in the in between size of 95 denier that is perfect for so many patterns. Lays flat. Colors: black, white, olive, iron gray, burnt orange, marron (brown), fluorescent orange, red, rust, and beige. Per 100 yard spool.	5590 5592			95 denier 150 denier	4.65 4.65
Micro Floss					
Fine single strand floss similar to one strand of Danville 4 strand floss. TIEING TIP: if you have rough hands use a bobbin or purchase a pair of silk gloves from Winter Silks and the fraying issue is solved. Colors: black, white, red, purple, peacock, blue, insect green, olive, yellow, light purple, green. Per spool. Midge Body Thread	1062				1.75
A very fine twisted metallic thread material that can be used on midge bodies or as ribbing on nymphs, streamers and even dry flies. It is very similar to the Benecchi Iridescent thread. Colors: black, olive, blood red, dark gray, golden olive, light olive, rust, green rainbow, red rainbow, purple. Per 35 meter spool.	990				2.79
Miscellaneous - Thread & Floss	8014				

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Thread and floss					
Montana Fly Company Premium Thread					
As with most polyester and nylon threads around 70 denier the breaking strength	992			8/0 72 denier	2.00
tested 14 ounces. Suitable for tying from sizes 6-18 dry flies and nymphs. Colors:	994			6/0 110 denier	2.00
black, white, light olive, olive, dark olive, light brown, purple, brown, blue, dark gray,	996			3/0 135 denier	2.00
fluorescent orange, chartreuse, cream, yellow, orange, sand, rusty brown, fluorescent	998			350 denier Stre	1.50
fire orange, fluorescent red, grey, fluorescent pink, fluorescent yellow, green, red. Per	990			330 defiler Sire	1.50
spool.					
Pearsall's Marabou Pure Silk Floss					
This floss is on a small spool requiring use of a Wasatch Micro Bobbin or similar small spool bobbin. Colors: white, cardinal, olive, brown, highlander green, hot orange, lemor yellow, black, light brown.	1052 1				6.30
Roman Moser Powersilk (GSP)					
Breaking strength 5 1/2 lbs. This thread is for very large saltwater patterns. Colors: light fluorescent green and fluorescent yellow. 150 denier. Per 50 meter spool. Roman sizes this thread 1/0. This thread could be used for hair bugs and large saltwater patterns as well as for attaching lead bar bell eyes to your hooks. Semperfli Classic Waxed Thread	944 948			1/0 150 denier 10/0	6.89 6.89
·	7404				4.00
Sizes 6/0, 8/0, 12/0. All colors are not available in all sizes. 6/0 & 12/0 Black & White only. 8/0 colors: Black, Brown Olive, Dark Mocha Brown, Grey, Hot Orange, Medium Olive, Orange, Pale Olive, Primrose, Red, Shell Pink, Tan, White, Yellow. 240 yards per spool.	7124				4.00
Tough Thread™ (Spirit River)					
Gel Spun material comes in white only. X Fine and Fine. 50 yards per spool.	1701		White		3.00
Tungsten Thread					
This wire thread is extremely strong and well suited to tieing small nymphs. The x-fine (.001) can tie down to size 28 patterns. The fine size (.003) is suited to tie sizes 12-20. Color is black. 50 yards per standard size spool.	1006				3.75
Ultra Gel Spun (GSP) Thread					
GSP is the srongest thread, boasting a steel-like strength for its weight. Gel spun	972			50 denier	4.10
polyethylene is supple and ties flat. Approximate breaking strength is 4 pounds. Use	973			100 denier	4.10
for tying small trout flies with a minimum of bulk. You can really put the pressure on	975		White	130 denier	4.10
when tying. Available in White. Some remaining stock in colors. 50 yard spool.	978		vviiite	200 denier	4.10
Ultra Monofil	910			200 defilei	4.10
	0.466				1.05
Monofilament thread from Wapsi. Great for scud and sow bug ribbing. Colors: Clear and Smoke	9466			000	1.85
and omore	9467			.006	1.85
I likes Theread	9468			.008	1.85
Ultra Thread	4044			70 1 '	0.40
The 70 denier has a breaking strength of 13 oz. and is recommended for size 14-32 flies. Nylon thread has an estimated 25% stretch factor. It has two twists per inch and	1041			70 denier	2.40
easily lays flat. Lightly waxed to reduce fraying. The colors are vivid and do not change color when wet. Colors: black, white, cream, yellow, hopper yellow, blue dun, tan, rusty brown, red, dark brown, olive brown, olive gray brown, olive green, fluorescent orange, fluorescent fire orange, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent shell pink, fluorescent cerise, fluorescent chartreuse, fluorescent green, fluorescent pink. brown, wine, yellow olive, purple, dark gray, wood duck, peacock blue, light olive, burnt orange and watery olive, light tan. Per 100 yard spool.				140 denier 210 denier	2.40 2.40
UNI Big Fly					
Designed specifically for big saltwater flies, bass bugs and other tying applications where a very strong, easily-handled thread is necessary. Same material (polyester) as UNI 6/0 & 8/0 so it won't dull fly-tying scissors. 4 times stronger than a 6/0 thread and four times bigger also. Untwists quickly and easily for flat-thread applications. 80 yard spools. Colors: Dark Brown, Gray, Other colors can be SPECIAL Ordered.	9896			400 D	3.75
UNI Caenis					_
The smallest thread ever. Spooled on bobbins of 200 yds. Single ply construction. Colors: Black and White. UNI GloThread	9470				2.35
	1000		\\/\bit-	2/0	2.55
This white phosphorescent thread emits light in total darkness for up to three hours. The phosphorescent material is extended into the fiber so that it cannot be washed out Uses include trailing shucks tags bodies wing cases, etc. Per 50 yard spool.	1066		White	3/0	3.55
UNI MonoThread 3/0					
180 Denier. A flat polyester thread for large nymphs small to medium saltwater flies and light deer hair work. Waxed. Breaking strength 2lbs. 1 oz. Colors: black, white, gray, yellow, olive, brown, and light cahill. Per 100 yard spool. UNI Neon Floss	1004			3/0	2.75
	0005			000 5	4.05
600 denier, 2 ply polyester floss that is strong and shiny. Use on flies with built up bodies such as the humpy. Colors: Lemon, Hot Orange, Chartreuse, Hot Green.	9895			600 D	1.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Thread and floss					
UNI Nylon Stretch					
Rather thick stretchy material that compresses and lays flat and smooth. Ideal for shaping underbodies. Colors: Aqua Blue, Black, Brown, Camel, Chartreuse, Chinese Red, Fluorescent Fuchsia, Fluorescent Green, Fluorescent Hot Pink, Light Gray, Olive, Fluorescent Orange, Pumpkin Orange, Purple, Light Pink, White, Wine, Red and Fluorescent Yellow.	9063				2.00
UNI Nylon Thread 210 Denier					
Lays extremely flat excellent for streamers, tying bass bug tails, tube flies, etc. Keeps bulk to a minimum. Breaking strength approximately 3 lbs. Stretch is approximately 25%. Colors: black or white. 100 yard spool.	1002			210 denier	2.65
UNI Nylon Thread 70 Denier					
Lays extremely flat excellent for streamers, tying bass bug tails, tube flies, etc. Keeps bulk to a minimum. Breaking strength approximately 3 lbs. Stretch is approximately 25%. Colors: black or white. 100 yard spool.	1614			70 denier	2.75
UNI Single Strand Floss 600 denier					
High quality floss for general tieing. Can be divided with a fine point bodkin for smaller fly bodies. Colors: white, bright yellow, rusty orange, orange, light blue, silver doctor blue, purple, dark blue, black, brown, red, wine, gray, green, olive, pink, royal blue, and green highlander. Best to apply with a large tube standard bobbin. 600 denier. Per 15 yard spool.	1058			600 denier	1.80
UNI Trico 17/0					
White only. 200 yard spool. UNI Underbody Wrap 560 denier	4030		White	17/0	2.80
A flat nylon used to wrap flat, smooth underbodies on any streamer, classic salmon fly or nymph hook. Use before wrapping tinsel or other material for the outer body. The material is a heavier version on Unit-Stretch. Lays flat and tapering bodies is easy with this material. Color: white. Per 30 yard spool.				560 denier	1.80
UNI Yarn					
A very smooth yarn and a good choice for slamon, steelhead and traditional wet flies. Colors: Black, Brown, Burnt Orange, Chartreuse, Chinese Red, Cream, Dark Gray, Gray, Olive, Pale Yellow.	9317				2.00
Tieing Hair					
Antelope Dyed Colors					
Antelope is the most buoyant hair of all the ungulates used in fly tying. Most antelope have tips that are broken off so it is not suitable for collar material. It flares with minima thread pressure. Because the hair is more fragile than any of the other hair we use for spinning and stacking, it is recommended that the 140 denier or 210 nylon thread that lays flat be used. Colors: Bleached White, Black, Yellow, Red, Orange, Olive, Dun, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Green.	770 Il			2" x 3"	3.75
Antelope Hock					
	736		Natural		2.50
Antelope Natural					
The natural color of antelope is either light reddish brown or white. This is the most	8057		Natural	2" x 3"	3.75
buoyant hair of all the ungulates used in fly tying. Most antelope have tips that are broken so it is not suitable for collar material. It flares with minimal thread pressure.	9567		Natural	3" x 4"	7.50
Because the hair is more fragile than any of the other hair we use for spinning and stacking, it is recommended that the 140 denier or 210 nylon thread that lays flat be used.	9568		Natural	Custom Cut	0.63
Axis Deer					
Bucktail	9939		Natural	2" x 3"	3.75
This size tail is well suited for tieing small trout (hook size 6-12) and some Atlantic salmon patterns. The Thunder Creek pattern created by Keith Fulsher requires very straight, short hair in the 2" range. Colors: White, Light Blue, Olive, Dark Olive, Rusty Brown, Red, Black, Orange Sunburst, Yellow, Salmon Pink, Salmon, Red Orange, Dark Gray, Silver Gray, Fluorescent Yellow, Tan, Pink, Orange, Brown, Bright Yellow, Lemor Yellow, Fuchsia, Purple, Chartreuse, Peach, Cinnamon, Claret, Dark Brown, Burnt Orange, Dun, Green Chartreuse, Scarlet, Hot Pink, Medium Blue, Lavender, Dark Blue Blue Dun, Crawdad Orange, Yellow Sunburst, Dark Red, Silver Doctor Blue.	n				5.00
Bucktail Combo Pack					
A real bargin! Eight bucktails of varying sizes and hair length. Each bag has a white and assortment of colors. Very linmited supply.	833				12.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tieing Hair Bucktail Premium					
Bucktails overall length is 12" - 15" with hair length 4" and longer. Colors: White, Light Blue, Yellow, Pink, Salmon Pink, Brilliant Yellow, Dun, Tan, Fl. Green, Salmon, Purple, Golden Yellow, Fl. Pink, Salmon Egg, Carmine, Fl.Yellow, Brown, Olive, Green Chartreuse, Medium Blue, Violet, Aztec Gold, Golden Olive, Silver Doctor Blue, Scarlet Lavender, Dark Brown, Peach, Wine, Fl. Hot Pink, Kelly Green, Pecan Brown, Gray, Red, Rusty Brown, Golden Brown, Soft Tan, Rusty Orange, Turquoise, Forest Green, Fluorescent Orange, Brown Olive, Yellow Chartreuse. NOTE: Dyed colors could be shorter because the hide shrinks in dying but hair remains the same length.	843				12.50
The average length of the hair on whitetail buck or doe tail is 3". The hair near the base of the tail is "transitional Hair", in other words, very similar to the rump hair of the whitetail which is the coarsest hair on the whitetail. Bucktail hair 5" or 6" is quite rare. Frequently customer request this extra long hair. If the need of the tier is to have a consistent supply of hair 5" or longer, saltwater goat hair, Faux Bucktail or Yak hair both natural and synthetic should be used. Streamer hair is also a good choice. Colors: white, fluorescent blue, fluorescent light blue, fluorescent dark blue, green, fluorescent orange, red, yellow, orange, purple, dun, dark gray, blue dun, pink, brown, olive, dark olive, medium olive, tan, lavender, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent chartreuse, black, wine, ginger, rusty brown, burnt orange, pale pink, sea foam, aqua, cinnamon, bright yellow #1 (lemon yellow), bright yellow #2, radioactive, fluorescent pink, salmon, salmon egg, dark brown, crawdad orange, kelly green, forest green, gray, yellow sunburst, dark blue, golden olive, brown olive, green olive, turquoise, hot orange, fluorescent lemon, violet, scarlet, light olive, soft tan.					8.85
Bucktail Tips These tips are very usable hair with length from 3" - 5". Five tips per package. White	332	5	White		6.95
only. Bucktail Top Grade					
Tails with 5" or longer hair. Available in White only. LIMITED QUANTITY	846		White		18.00
Calf Body Hair Afine straight hair, excellent for dry fly wings and tails. Colors: White, Yellow, Dun,	9894			2" x 3"	3.55
Salmon, Fluorescent Pink, Orange, Yellow Chartreuse, Gray, Green Chartreuse. Calf Tail	3034			2 70	0.00
Used for dry fly wings and tails, and also for small fly streamer wings. Colors: white, black, tan, gray, yellow, chartreuse, green, brown, pink, root beer, fluorescent green, hot orange, purple, olive, hot pink, red, gold, light brown, fluorescent orange, fluorescent blue, fluorescent red, and fluorescent yellow.TIEING TIP - soak natural white calf tails in Dawn dish detergent for several hours in warm water to remove any natural oils that seeps from the tail bone. Rinse throughly with warm water. Shake out the excess water and hang tail(s) up to dry or lay on a piece of card board. You will find tieing with these really clean tails much more enjoyable to use, as the hair will be softer and have a wonderful feel. The cleaning process also makes stacking the hair easier.	845				5.55
Caribou	770		Material		0.75
Caribou hair is hollow much like Elk and Deer, but possessing softer texture. Best hair for Irresistibles and small spun hair body flies. Bodies that are extremely dense can be tied using a 30 or 50 denier gel spun thread. Natural color varies from off white to a soft gray.	772		Natural		3.75
Caribou (Dyed)					
Caribou hair is hollow much like Elk and Deer but possessing softer texture. The perfect hair for small spun flies such as Irresistibles or Goddard Caddis and small spun hair body flies. Colors: red, orange, chartreuse, olive, hot pink. Limited supply. Coastal Deer Hair	774			2" x 3"	3.75
This hair is not from the true Coastal Blacktail Deer, but from early season Mule deer.	748			2" x 3"	3.75
The charateristics of the are similar to the Coastal Blacktail deer. For comparaduns in small sizes 10- 16. Dun, Olive, Black, Natural, Bleached.	770			2 7 3	5.75
Columbia Blacktail Deer	4036				3.00
	4030				3.00

Item Name	Part # P	ack	Color	Size	Price
Tieing Hair					
Deer Hair Premo Strips					
Very high grade, tanned and dyed deer hair for spinning hair bass bugs. Available in Natural Brown, Bleached, Yellow, Orange, Gray, Tan, Golden Brown, Rusty Brown, Red, Green, Dark Brown, Blue, Olive, Olive Green, Purple, Black, Scuplin Olive, Black Raspberry, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Pink, Fluorescent Cerise, Dark Olive, Dark Dun. About 25 to 30 percent of a high quality late season northern whitetail hide has the longer 2" hair, and that is not on every deer. Many late season whitetail have hair that is only between 1 1/2" and 1 3/4". We do our best to have 2" hair available for customers that are tieing 1/0 and larger hair bugs. The shorter hair on these hides are useful for sculpin and muddler patterns, hoppers, extended body mayflies, etc. These hides come mainly from Minnesota, Wisconsin and some from Montana. The best hair for spinning and stacking comes from three whitetail subspecies, the Northern Woodland Whitetail, the Dakota Whitetail, and the Northwestern Whitetail. The video "All About Hair" has considerable information about the various seasons of the hair for various types of hair flies.				3" x 12"	15.45
Natural, olive, black, natural dark brown and bleached. Per 2" x 3"	808			2" x 3"	3.50
Elk Mane					
Can be used for wings, tails and bodies.	9925		Natural	2" x 3"	3.50
•	9940		Bleached	3" x 4"	4.50
Elk Mane, Extra Long					
Can be used for wings, tails and bodies.	9927		Natural	2" x 3"	4.50
	9941		Bleached	2" x 3"	4.50
Elk Rump Hair					
Elk rump is extremely coarse hair and has limited uses. The tips of the hair are frequently broken, but it is very durable. The natural color is a creamy tan. Bleached and dyed are also available. It can be use for wrapping bodies on dry flies, and it can be spun with gel spun thread. If you like to experiment, there are some untapped possibilities with this material. Per 2"x 3" piece.	798			2" x 3"	3.75
Elk, Bull Body Hair					
Medium length 1 1/2" - 2" long with tan tips and light gray on the lower 2/3 of the hair. Bull elk is not as widely used as cow elk. It can be used on the Stimulator, and on Elk Hair Caddis if no cow elk is available.	1980 794		Natural Natural	3" x 4" 2" x 3"	5.25 3.75
Elk, Cow Body Hair - XL					
Good choice for tailing.	9924		Natural	2" x 3"	3.75
Elk, Cow Body Hair Short 1" - 2" hair excellent for caddis, bass hair and spinning. Grayish brown with short tan tip.	786		Natural	2" x 3"	3.75
Elk, Cow Body Hair - for Comparaduns					
Use for comparaduns.	9921		Natural	2" x 3"	3.75
Elk, Cow Body Hair - Bleached					
This is premium quality hair. It can be used for a variety of hair wing patterns including bullet heads, caddis down wing, or up wing patterns. This is the best hair for tying humpies. Cow Elk hair has minimal taper. Elk, Cow Body Hair - Early Season	785		Bleached	2" x 3"	3.75
From prime Colorado early season cow elk that we process. Average hair length 1/4" - 3/4". Untanned piece. Can be used for comparaduns, hair-wing flies.	780		Natural	2" x 3"	3.75
Elk, Cow Body Hair - Early Season Bleached					
From prime Colorado early season cow elk that we process. Average hair length 1/4" - 3/4". Untanned piece. Can be used for comparaduns, hair-wing flies.	5620		Bleached	2" x 3"	3.75
Elk, Cow Body Hair - for Tailing	0000			011 011	0.50
Can be used for stimulators.	9922		Natural	2" x 3"	3.50
Elk, Cow Body Hair - Large Short 1" - 2" hair excellent for caddis, bass hair and spinning. Grayish brown with short tan tip.	784		Natural	3" x 4"	9.45
Elk, Cow Body Hair - Large, Bleached	783		Bleached	3" x 4"	9.45
Elk, Cow Body Hair - Selected for Caddis	. 50		_10401104	V A-T	0.40
Short 1" hair excellent for caddis. Grayish brown with short tan tip. Natural and Bleached	9534			2" x 3"	3.95
Elk, Cow Body Hair Dyed					
Colors: bright orange, dark dun, brown, light dun, yellow, black, dun, dark olive, gold	9511			2" x 3"	3.75

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tieing Hair					
Elk, Yearling					
Yearling Elk has well defined tips. This enables the tier to tie a great range fo hair wing flies. It also has great spinning properties which are a favorite for tying Humpy and Caddis patterns. Colors: natural, olive, bleached, dun, and black.	806			2" x 3"	4.10
Elk, Yearling - Early Season					
This is immature hair. Only after its second season does it become mature. Charateristics include, one half the diameter of cow elk and well defined tips. Enables the tyer to tie a wide range of hair-winged flies from size 24 up to size 8. Early Season Yearling Elk has excellent spinning qualities, generally 1/2" to 1" long. Natural and Bleached.	9513			2" x 3"	4.10
Florida Whitetail					
A very fine medium length hair for wings and tails on dry flies.	733			2" x 3"	3.75
Florida Whitetail Bleached					
A very fine medium length hair for wings and tails on dry flies.	734		Bleached	2" x 3"	3.75
Fox, Gray					
Preimium piece of Fox that is around 50 sq inches or more. Fox, Gray Mask	874			Extra Large	
Ton, oraș maon	4230				13.75
Horse Tail Hair	1200				10.10
Another rarely seen and used material but very useful for tailing, horns, or woven style patterns. Colors: Black, Gray, White, Reddish-Brown.	2679				2.25
Impala - Natural					
•	9944		Natural	2" x 3"	2.50
Impala - Natural White			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	- 20	
pad	9943		Natural White	2" x 3"	2.50
Kid Goat Hair	3343		Natural Willic	2 7 3	2.50
A hair varying in length between 2" and 4" suitable for hair wing salmon flies,	822			3" x 3"	4.00
streamers, and saltwater patterns. Colors: silver gray, black, silver doctor blue, orange, green, pink, chartreuse, purple, yellow, blue, and brown. TIEING TIP - when tieing in thin hair like kid goat put a drop of Fly Rite head cement where the thread will be wrapped. This step makes for a more durable wing, and helps in keeping the hairs from falling out during use. Use a flat thread such as Wapsi UTC 70 or 140 denier, or Lagartun 74 or 95 denier for the heads on streamer style pattern for better material control, and a smoother head.	823			2" x 3"	2.50
Miscellaneous - Tieing Hair					
	8015				
Moose Body Hair					
Dark stiff hair that works well for large dry fly tails.	7107		Natural		3.25
Moose Body Hair - Bleached					
Dark, stiff hair. Great for large dry fly tails.	9933		Bleached	2" x 3"	4.25
Moose Body Hair Dyed					
Colors: Brown, Black and Hot Orange.	9947				3.50
Moose Hock					
	9935		Dark Shades	2" x 3"	4.15
	9936		Light Shade	2" x 3"	4.15
Moose Mane Long					
Very long hair that can be used as a quill body substitute. 4"-5" length. Moose Mane Long - Bleached	9948		Natural		6.25
Very long hair that can be used as a quill body substitute. 4"-5" length. Moose Mane Short - Bleached	9981		Bleached		6.25
Hair can be used as a quill body substitute.	4021		Bleached		3.50
Moose Mane Short - Speckled	7021		Diodollod		5.50
Hair can be used as a quill body substitute.	9897		Speckled		3.50
Mule Deer Body Hair - (Short / Fine for Caddis)	5051		Specialcu		0.00
maio 2001 Body Fidil (Official Fillo for Oddulo)	4023		Natural	2" x 3"	3.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tieing Hair					
Mule Deer Body Hair (Long/Coarse for spinning)					
Mule deer is the "Rodney Dangerfield" of the hair world. It doesn't get any respect! A	713			2" x 3"	3.95
good mature mule deer hide during any time of the fall is every bit as good as a quality	714			4" x 6"	15.85
whitetail deer. In some respects it is better than the whitetail, because the mule deer					
hair doesn't have as much taper and the quality level is more consistent from one mule deer to the next. Also the color is a dun gray that is a high demand color, and is found					
on most mule deer hides, rather than the great color variance of the whitetail. The hair					
texture is most enjoyable to tie with, regardless of the size of the fly. Try mixing mule					
deer and natural or dyed gray whitetail or yearling elk hair on Chris Helm's Deer Hair					
Mouse. Length: 1 1/4" - 1 3/4". Size 2" x 3" untanned. A limited supply of 4" x 6" pieces are sometimes available. If you live in any other area than Western North America,					
chances are you won't find mule deer in your local fly shop. We order hides from a deer					
processor in Montana and flesh, wash, stretch and dry the hides in our shop. The					
pieces are "green" or untanned and the skin lays flat making cutting the hair from the skin much easier. Call and let us know what you are tieing and we will select an					
appropriate piece for that type of fly. Although hides have been washed multiple times					
in our processing treatment the natural oils are still on the hair, where tanning removes					
all of the natural waterproofing oil that is secreted from the sebacceous glands.					
Mule Deer Body Hair (Long/Coarse for spinning) Custom Cut	4000				
Used for spinning and bullet head hoppers. Hair is 1 1/4" to 1 1/2" long.	1626		Natural	Square Inches	0.66
Mule Deer Body Hair (Short Coarse) Early Season	0050			011 011	5 40
Early season mule deer hair is used for comparaduns. Hair is 1/2" to 1" long.	9353			2" x 3"	5.40
Mule Deer Rump Hair (for spinning)	744			011 011	0.05
The coarsest and widest diameter hair on the mule deer and whitetail is found in a small 4' - 6" area just inside the very back of the hide. The texture is very similar to	711			2" x 3"	3.95
Antelope, but is not nearly as fragile. Length: 1 1/2" - 2"depending when the deer was					
harvested. Use for spinning, humpies and comparaduns. Size: 2" X 3" untanned.					
Nature's Spirit Cow Elk for Comparaduns					
Flank hair from the cow elk that has very short tips and a texture suitable for tying	2800			2" x 3"	5.00
comparaduns, sparkle duns and similar patterns. Wings tied from this hair really hold their shape and are very durable.					
Nature's Spirit, All Purpose Deer Hair					
Suited for spinning small bugs, muddler heads, hoppers, etc. Average hair length is 1	738			2" x 3"	4.10
1/2". Colors: Olive, Yellow, Brown, Red, Claret, Black, Medium Dun, Orange, Natural,	700			2 70	7.10
Bleached, and Fluorescent Chartreuse.					
Nature's Spirit, Bull Elk					
This is the flank hair off the bull elk. The color varies from light ginger to creamy	9937		Natural	2" x 3"	4.10
blonde (rarely almost white) with dark tips. Great for Stimulators, Humpies, and the classic hair for the Trout Elk Hair Caddis.					
Nature's Spirit, Bull Elk Mane					
Very long, fine hair which is beautiful when stacked for large Stonefly wings., Minimum	776		Natural	2" x 3"	4.10
compression for controlled flair .For dry fly tails finer than moose hair but stiff.				- ~~	
Nature's Spirit, Comparadun Deer Hair					
Only a select few pieces of hair meet Nature's Spirit's strict standards for tying	731			2" x 3"	5.95
comparaduns and sparkle duns. The tips must be short and the hair fine, but not so					
fine that it won't compress. Correct compression in the key to a nicely tapered body and wing which will flair and stand up correctly.					
Colors: Medium Dun, Natural and Bleached.					
Nature's Spirit, Deer Belly Hair					
Dyed over white belly hair. The hair length will vary between 1 1/2" and 2". Colors:	721				4.25
Orange, Yellow, Lime, Olive, Purple, Royal Blue, Red, Green, White, Brown, Claret,					
Black, Medium Dun, Dark Olive, Tan, Pink, Hot Pink, Fuchsia, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Yellow, Fluorescent Blue, Fluorescent Sunburst.					
Please note that average white belly hair on a late season mature whitetail is 1 1/2".					
Two inch is not always available. Because these pieces are bleached, the skin portion					
of the piece is not usually flat, but curled up. If you want the skin to be flat purchase					
the tanned pieces. Nature's Spirit, Deer Hock - Bleached					
Fine deer hair perfect for Comparaduns, Sparkle Duns, Mugly Caddis, Baby Boy	9545		Bleached	1 1/2" x 2"	3.90
Hoppers, Garcia's Mini Hots and anywhere else you want a quickly tapered well marked			Dicacrica	1 1/2 X Z	0.50
tip.					
Nature's Spirit, Deer Hock - Natural					
Fine deer hair perfect for Comparaduns, Sparkle Duns, Mugly Caddis, Baby Boy	9544		Natural	1 1/2" x 2"	3.90
Hoppers, Garcia's Mini Hots and anywhere else you want a quickly tapered well marked	I				
tip. Nature's Spirit, Early Season Cow Elk					
The best hair for Elk hair caddis, humpies, and bullet head patterns. Colors: Medium	778			2" x 3"	5.35
Dun, Natural, Bleached.				2 70	5.55

796 726 788 830		2" x 3" 2" x 3" 2" x 3"	7.20 4.10 4.45
726 788 830		2" x 3" 2" x 3"	7.20 4.10 4.45
726 788 830		2" x 3" 2" x 3"	7.20 4.10 4.45
788 830		2" x 3"	4.10
788 830		2" x 3"	4.10
830		2" x 3"	4.45
830		2" x 3"	4.45
813		2" x 3"	4 10
		-	1.10
700		011 011	4.50
723 725		2" x 3" 3" x 4"	4.50 8.90
804		2" x 3"	3.75
0=4			= 00
851			5.00
9552		2" x 3"	3.50
9553		3" x 4"	6.95
9554		Custom Cut	0.58
0050		2" v 2"	3.75
9930		2 X 3	3.73
820			5.95
0004		2" 2"	E 40
9881		2" x 3"	5.10
9882		12 square inch	10.25
		•	
3013		3" x 4"	10.25
0007			12.15
9007			12.13
9888			15.00
3012		Square Inches	0.85
	804 851 9552 9553 9554 9950 820 9881 9882 3013 9887 9888	725 804 851 9552 9553 9554 9950 820 9881 9882 3013 9887 9888	723 725 2" x 3" 804 2" x 3" 851 9552 9553 9554 Custom Cut 9950 2" x 3" 820 9881 2" x 3" 9882 12 square inch 3013 3" x 4" 9887 9888

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tieing Hair					
Texas Whitetail - Natural					
The color of the Texas Whitetail is very similar to the three major northern subspecies. The main part of the body will be a brownish tan, over the back bone the hair will be more melanistic, or dark brown to black, depending on the particular animal The belly area will be white with a very light tan color just above the white hair. Hair length ranges 1" to 1 3/4". Good for Comparaduns and dry fly patterns. Texas Whitetail Dyed	744			2" x 3"	3.75
The Texas Whitetail is a slightly finer hair than the Northern Woodland Whitetail, or the Dakota and Northwestern Whitetail deer due to the climate in the southern US. Hair length range is 1" to 1 3/4". Short fine hair can be used for Comparaduns and dry fly patterns. Colors: Dun, Olive, Black, Bleached, and Dark Brown.	746			2" x 3"	3.75
Whitetail Deer Belly Hair - 1/2" -1 1/2" (for spinning)					
Hair length is 1/2" to 1 1/2". Coarse hair for spinning, bass flies and wings.	9209		Bleached White		4.50
Whitetail Deer Belly Hair - Short (wings and caddis patterns)					
This hair is from early to mid season whitetail deer. The shorter hair is popular for parachute posts, and down wing patterns such as the Western Coachman. Also can be used for small spun deer hair bodies. Length: 1/2" - 1 1/2". If you like to dye your own material this is the hair to use for trout flies. Colors: White, Hot Pink and Red Orange. Whitetail Deer Belly Hair Dyed over White	719 e			2" x 2"	2.50
Great spinning hair for tying medium to large hair bugs. Belly hair is naturally white and dyed to bright vibrant colors. Colors: Golden Yellow, Fl. Pink, Orange, Olive Green, Golden Brown, Red Hot Pink, Brown, Magenta, Bright Blue, Carmine, Bright Yellow, Dark Brown, Purple, Claret, Rusty Orange, Chartreuse, Pink, Peach. Whitetail Deer Belly Hair Long Fine	7019				4.25
The long, exceedingly white, wispy deer belly hair can be used for winging, accenting	7097		Bleached White		5.20
small flies and posts. Whitetail Deer Belly Hair, Bleached White - 2" Long	7007		Biodoliod Willio		0.20
White whitetail belly hair that is 2" long is difficult to obtain consistently from the major fly tieing material wholesalers. The reason for this is the average length of whitetail belly hair is 1 1/2" to 1 3/4". In addition, wholesalers do not hygrade the hair by length. To tie large hair bugs on a 2/0 or large wide gape bass hook 2" hair is needed. Less than 20% of late season whitetail have hair that is 2" long. This length is a product of the deer's age, size, genetics, and diet. Smallest amount that can be ordered is 12 square inches.			Bleached White		4.70
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Dyed (for Spinning)					
, , (1 3/	9152			3" x 4"	4.75
	9512			2" x 3"	3.25
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Early Season					
For small flies. Hair generally measures 1/2"	7185		Natural	2" x 3"	3.75
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Coarse (for spinning)					
Hair is generally 1 1/4" to 1 1/2" long.	9918		Natural	2" x 3"	3.25
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Coarse (for spinning) - Bleached					
Whitetail hair is the most popular for spinning and stacking hair bugs. This hair is found on the side of the deer between the front and the back legs. Most whitetail have at least five different textures of hair on their hide. The hair must be selected based on length and texture. Although there are 17 subspecies of Whitetail deer in North America, the longest hair with the essential texture is usually found in only 3 of the subspecies in the northern latitudes after November 15th. Some whitetail do not have hair over 1 1/2" even in the late fall season. At least 50% of the hides inspected do not have the correct length and texture for tieing large hair bugs. Hygrading the hides is critical and then selecting the correct hair from the right part of the hide is just as critical. Length 1 1/4" - 1 1/2". Availble in 2" x 3", 3" x 4" or custom cut (over 12 sq			Bleached		3.50
inches)					
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Coarse (for spinning) - Bleached - Custom Cut We will custom cut to desired size. Price is calcualted per square inch. When ordering enter the number of square inches as the quantity. For example if ordering a 4" x 6" piece enter 24 in the quatity field.	710		Bleached	Square Inches	0.55
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Coarse (for spinning) - Custom Cut					
We will custom cut to desired size. Price is calcualted per square inch. When ordering enter the number of square inches as the quantity. For example if ordering a 4" x 6" piece enter 24 in the quatity field.	9548		Natural	Square Inches	0.55
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Coarse, Light color (for spinning)					
Hair is generally 1 1/4" to 1 1/2" long. Hand selected for lighter color from hide.	708			2" x 3"	3.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tieing Hair					
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Coarse, Light color (for spinning) - Custom Cut					
Hair is generally 1 1/4" to 1 1/2" long. Hand selected for lighter color from hide. For tyers that may want more than a couple of 2" x 3" pieces or would rather not have multiple pieces. Tell us the amount you want in square inches and we will select a hide and cut the amount you want.	9919			Square Inches	0.65
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Fine					
Length: 1"-2", used for wings and tails. Moderate flare for spinning. Available in Natural and Bleached.	701			2" x 3"	3.25
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Long Fine - Custom Cut					
Length: 1"-2", used for wings and tails. Moderate flare for spinning. Available in Natural and Bleached. Order quantity needs to be 8 sq inches or more. Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Coarse - Bleached	703			square inches	0.58
Willetail Deel Body Hall - Offort Coarse - Dieached	694			2" x 3"	5.40
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Coarse - Light				- ~ ~	00
The short coarse light color deer hair is the most sought after hair the Whitetail deer has to offer. This hair is concentrated just above the white belly hair in an area that is about 6" x 14". Some similar length hair can be found later in the season in a small area on the lower rear leg of the whitetail. The hair is creamy color and has very short black tips or no black tips at all depending on the deer. Length: 1/2" - 1 1/4". This hair will flare easily and stand up with moderate thread pressure using a 70 denier nylon or polyester thread. Despite what you may read in some catalogues and magazine articles, fine hair does NOT make good Comparadun hair because the finer the hair the less it will flare. The idea is to have the hair stand at 90 degree to the hook shank!	695			2" x 3"	3.95
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Coarse - Light - Custom Cut					
We will custom cut to desired size. Price is calculated per square inch. When ordering enter the number of square inches as the quantity. For example if ordering a 4" x 6" piece you would put 24 in the quantity field.	696			Square Inches	0.66
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Coarse - Medium to Dark Color					
The much sought after Comparadun hair in a medium to darker color is found on the side of the Whitetail deer about three inches above the white belly hair. This hair, in any quantity, can only be obtained during the first 14-20 days of October during what is called the "early season". It is important to understand that this hair is found on northern (above 40 degree latitude) deer, including the Northern Woodland Whitetail, the Dakota Whitetail and the Northwestern Whitetail subspecies. In most states this is the bow hunting season. That isn't to say that a rare good hide can't be found in a more southerly deer, but the chances of that are remote. The reason this hair is more desirable for small flies is the black tips are very short or non exsistent. On the late season hair that is approaching 2", the black tips will be around 1/4" long. The only thing consistent about Whitetail deer hair is inconsistency! Length 1/2" - 1 1/4". Size: 2' x 3" or 4" x 6".)			2" x 3"	5.40
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Coarse - Medium to Dark Color - Custom Cut					
We will custom larger pieces to desired size. Price is caculated per square inch. When ordering enter the number of square inches as the quantity. For example if ordering a 4" x 6" piece enter 24 in the quantity field. Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Fine	698			Square Inches	0.90
,	7137		Natural		3.75
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Fine - Custom Cut					
Hair length is 1/2" to 1". We will custom cut pieces to a desired size. Price is calculated per square inch. When ordering enter the number of square inches as the quantity. For example if ordering a 4" x 6" piece enter 24 in the quantity field. Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Fine (for Caddis Wings)				Square Inches	0.55
The finest short hair on the body of the Whitetail is found on the back during early season. Above 40 degrees north latitude, that period is during the first 15 -20 days of October. The hair will almost always be dark in color. It will flare some, but not as much as the hair on the side of the deer's body. Short fine can be used for dry fly wings, dark caddis wings, and tailing on size 12 and smaller dry flies. Length: 1/2 - 1". Size: 2" X 3". Remember that the Whitetail deer ranks in the top 5% of all mammals in terms of its body hair variation. No two Whitetail deer are exactly alike. Finding the "perfect" hide is not easy. Lightly Bleached. Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Fine, Bleached			Bleached	2" x 3"	3.25
The finest short hair on the body of the Whitetail is found on the back during early season. Above 40 degrees north latitude, that period is during the first 15 -20 days of October. The hair will almost always be dark in color. It will flare some, but not as much as the hair on the side of the deer's body. Short fine can be used for dry fly wings, dark caddis wings, and tailing on size 12 and smaller dry flies. Length: 1/2 - 1". Size: 2" X 3". Remember that the Whitetail deer ranks in the top 5% of all mammals in terms of its body hair variation. No two Whitetail deer are exactly alike. Finding the "perfect" hide is not easy.			Bleached	2" x 3"	3.50

Item Name	Part# Pa	ck Color	Size	Price
Tieing Hair				
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Fine, Bleached - Custom Cut				
The finest short hair on the body of the Whitetail is found on the back during early season. Above 40 degrees north latitude, that period is during the first 15 -20 days of October. The hair will almost always be dark in color. It will flare some, but not as much as the hair on the side of the deer's body. Short fine can be used for dry fly wings, dark caddis wings, and tailing on size 12 and smaller dry flies. Length: 1/2 - 1". Size: 2" X 3". Remember that the Whitetail deer ranks in the top 5% of all mammals in terms of its body hair variation. No two Whitetail deer are exactly alike. Finding the "perfect" hide is not easy.	9928	Bleached	Square Inches	0.55
Whitetail Deer Body Hair - Short Fine, Dyed Dun				
This hair is a short fine dyed Whitetail hair that can be used for Caddis wings and upright wing material. Tanned piece.	758		2" x 3"	3.50
Whitetail Deer Body Hair (for Spinning) Bleached & Dyed	705		011 411	4.00
This Whitetail hair is for spinning and stacking, or larger sculpin patterns. Colors: dark brown, hot orange, hot pink, bright yellow, yellow, purple, red, kelly green, black, dark olive. Length is 1" - 1 1/4"	735		3" x 4"	4.00
Whitetail Deer Body Hair Bleached & Dyed (for Spinning)	0000		011 011	0.05
Colors: Red, Hot Orange, Purple, Hot Pink, Kelly Green, Dark Brown, Bright Yellow, Purple, Black, Yellow, Dark Olive. Whitetail Deer Body Hair Dyed - All Purpose	9938		2" x 3"	3.25
Specially selected, premium quality long fine, dyed whitetail body hair. Colors: yellow, dark dun, dark olive, light olive, green drake (for wings).	9508		2" x 3"	3.25
Whitetail Deer Body Hair Dyed - Extra Fine				
Whitetail Deer Body Hair Dyed - Extra Fine Short	9509	Dun	2" x 3"	3.50
Million III De la la la companya da	9514	Dun	2" x 3"	4.10
Whitetail Deer Body Hair for Comparaduns This hair selected for tying comparaduns. We have a few bleached pieces as well. 2" x 3".	702		2" x 3"	5.40
Whitetail Deer Body Hair for Muddlers				
This hair is hand selected for texture for tying muddlers. Hair texture is between coarse and fine.	706			3.25
Whitetail Deer Body Hair, Gretzen				
This is taken from the center back strip from the neck to the tail of the deer. Average 3" to 5" wide strip of very fine hair. Hair length is 1/4" to 1". Used for winging and tailing. Whitetail Deer Body Spinning Hair DyedTrimmings	9061	Natural	2" x 3"	3.50
Bulk bad of assorted colors and sizes of dyed over white, Whitetail Deer Hair. Great	7020			7.95
value! Limited availability. Whitetail Deer Early Season (for small flies)	7020			7.95
	1213	Natural	2" x3"	3.75
Whitetail Deer Hock				
	9945		10 sq inches	7.00
Whitetail Deer Hock - Bleached	0022	Dlaashad	0" v 2"	2.00
Whitetail Deer Hock - Natural	9932	Bleached	2" x 3"	3.00
Whitetail Deer Rump Hair - Long Coarse (for spinning)	9931	Natural	2" x 3"	3.00
Because this hair is found just at the back of the hide on either side of the tail, the quantity is limited to an area about 6" in from the rump and 8" on either side of the tail. This is the longest and coarsest hair on the body. It can be used for spinning, comparaduns or humpies. Length: 1 1/2" - 2 1/4". Available in 2" x 3" and 3" x 4". Wild Boar Hair	707	Natural		3.25
A stiff bristle used for tails, legs, and antennae. Colors: cream, dun, light dun, tan and black.	849			2.50
Woodchuck Mask				
The mask (face) of the Woodchuck (Groundhog) has many uses in making dubbing for wet flys or nymph patterns. Many popular caddis patterns include guard hairs taken from the mask, especially influenced by the Catskill patterns. Very similar to Hare's Ear in the dubbing mixture.				10.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tinsel & Flash					
Angel Hair	0000				0.45
Similar to Flashabou only finer. makes great streamers and can be mixed with bucktail or super hair to add sparkle and flash. Works well on small streamers or large saltwater patterns. Eight inches long. Colors: baitfish, peacock, pearl/blue, gray, purple, chartreuse, rainbow, silver holographic, bright blue, electric yellow, copper, gold, orange, rusty olive, purple ice, green, electric lime, silver, lime, PMD, blacklight, fluorescent pink, electric pink, gold holographic, steelhead ice, light olive, pearl gold, chartreuse ice, golden stone, morrum copper, EM Burning, pink copper, crayfish, karneval, light brown, pheasant tail, root beer, brown, fire orange, electric lemon, dark orange, bronze, sea foam green, brown olive, peacock pearl, turquoise blue, dark blue, kingfisher blue, purple/blue, red, blue ice, red ice, fuchsia, black ice, black chartreuse, black, burgandy, pearl purple. Tieing tip - if you have a dubbing brush making device the color combinations that can be made have no end for pike and musky flies, as well as saltwater streamers. Angel hair can also be cut into smaller pieces and blended with any natural dubbing. Big Fly Fiber - Curl	3290				3.45
Natural hair action tying material for Flys, Streamers and Jigs. Curled at the top, 12" long. Colors: Black, brown, Honey, Silver/Gray, Copper, White, Yellow, Green, Blue,	9078				5.75
Red, Gold, Orange, Purple, T.B. Blue, Hot Pink, Lavender, Fluorescent Yellow. Big Fly Fiber - Curl w/ Flashabou					
Natural hair action tying material for Flys, Streamers and Jigs. Multi color blend of fibers with Flashabou highlights. Curled at the top, 12" long. Colors: Sunrise, Sunset, Green Hornet, Firetiger, Arctic Blue, Golden Olive, Pink/Purple, Black/White.	9077				7.50
Chroma Flash Colors: Blood Red, Blue Sardine, Chartreuse, Orange, Pink, Red.	7261				4.85
Crystal Mirror Flash	7201				4.03
A slightly larger version of Krystal Flash with even more sparkle and flash. Favorite material to use on bass bug tails because it is a little more rigid than most of the other flash materials. It is also very useful on pike, general saltwater patterns, or on any pattern to be used in murky water. Colors: Pearlescent, Fluorescent Yellow, Root Beer ,Hot Orange, Chartreuse, Red, Olive. Flash Blend SF	3250				5.00
Steve Farrar blend. This material is a blend of Kinky Fiber and Angel Hair. Use for fresh and saltwater streamers in all sizes. Colors: off white, orange, misty blue, chartreuse, light pink, pink, gray, royal blue, natural, white, red, mullet brown, natural (pale mint green), wild olive, yellow, hot orange, bleeding gray, bronze back, rainbow, mackerel, dark green, midnight blitz, peacock, fluorescent chartreuse, midnight black, sea blue, camo, violet.	3288				7.85
Flashabou Argushly the two most popular flash materials are Krystal Flash and Flashabou. Each	3254				175
Arguably the two most popular flash materials are Krystal Flash and Flashabou. Each has its own properties and colors. Krystal Flash is stiffer and twisted, while Flashabou is flat and more supple. The amount of flash provided is determined to a certain extent by characteristics of the base material. Experiment with both styles, just tieing one or two flies with each material in the same pattern and give them a test. See how they react in the water. How they look in the vise doesn't mean a thing. It comes down to how the fish responds. Colors: pearl, gold, silver, red, perch, orange pearl, Kelly green, salt & pepper, June bug, purple chub, electric blue, royal blue, bronze, solid black, black/pearl, purple, fuchsia, chartreuse/pearl, sunburst, rainbow, lime green, peacock/pearl, copper, ocean green, lavender/pearl, pink, bullfrog, speckled gold, speckled copper, speckled silver. Strands are 9"long.	3254				4.75
Flashabou Magnum Holographic	0000				7.05
Strands are 20" long x 1/32" wide. Colors: Silver Ice Blue, Rainbow, Fire Tiger, Teal Blue, Lazer Silver, Silver, Lazer Gold, Gold, Chartreuse, Pink, Black, Purple, Blue, Green, Cranberry, Red, Fuchsia, Brown, Copper, Orange, Olive, and Yellow. Flashabou Micro Opal Mirage	9080				7.35
1/100 micro opal mirage flashabou.	9179				4.50
Flashabou Mirage					
This has mirror-like reflective qualities with color shifting properties that create an iridescent, chamelon effect. Colors: Opal, Orange, Light Blue, Purple, Pink, Fluorescent Yellow, Fluorescent Chartreuse.	1673				4.95
Flashabou Mirage Blends	00==				= ==
This material creates a more brilliant flash than traditional Flashabou, along with the glint of another color mixed in with the opalescent pearl. Works extremely well in fast white water. Colors: opal/ice blue, opal/silver, opal/gold, opal/light blue, opal/red, opal/sunburst, opal/purple, opal/black, opal/copper. Flashabou, Grizzly Accent	3257				5.95
Two color mylar twisted together giving a variegated / grizzly look. Colors: Silver/Black, Black/Red, Black/Copper, Silver/Blue, Pearl/Black.	9181				5.65

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tinsel & Flash					
Flashabou, Holographic					
Supple Flashabou in 3-D colors. 10" long x 1/69" wide strands. Colors: gold, silver, rainbow, blue, copper and red.	3261				5.85
Flashabou, Saltwater					
Wider than the orginal flashabou to fit the needs of the saltwater tyer. Each strand is 1/16" wide. Colors: Red Pearl, Silver, Gold, Pearl, Blue Pearl, Chartreuse, Silver/Pearl.	9180				5.65
Flat Metallic Varnished "Plisse"					
Subtle pleats embossed into tinsel. Medium only. Color: copper. 5 yard spool. Fluoro Fiber	3215				2.20
A fine fluorescent micro fiber for use as an accent with other wing material. It can also be used as spinner wings, with bucktail, etc. Overall length 10 inches. Colors: white, hot orange, chartreuse, gray, hot pink, black, light pink, red, mackeral blue, salmon, shrimp, sea blue, olive, royal blue and live shrimp.	3286				5.20
Gliss 'N Glow (Comes Alive)					
Iridescent flash with corrugated strands that reflect light and simulates scales of a fish. This material can also be wrapped as a body, wing or tail material. Length is about 7 inches. Colors: dark gold, root beer, camo, baitfish green, live glow green, mother of pearl green, olive, bronze, mother of pearl, silver, electric blue and red.	3270				2.95
Glitter Body					
Gordon Griffths product from England. Very easy to use round tinsel for nymph and streamer bodies. Will flatten with pressure on the material. Colors: pearl, silver, rainbow, copper, purple, copper/black. Per spool.	3306				1.75
Gudebrod HT Braid	001-				, ·
Similar to flat tinsel braid. A very impressive material for streamer bodies and saltwater patterns. Colors: red, purple, red/black, black, orange and silver. Per spool. Since Gudebrod stopped making and distributing fly tieing material in 2006, stock limited to current inventory.	3210				3.95
Gudebrod HT R.B.					
Oval lead core twisted tinsel for wrapping bodies on small hooks or use as ribbing. Diameter is .025". Color: gold. 5 yard spool	1113		Gold	.025"	3.95
Hackle Flash					
A smaller version of Hula Wrap Flash. Mylar yarn that has individual strands of Mylar mixed with pearl attached at a 90 degree angle. As easy as winding hackle. Used for "Mylar Speys", Buggers, Streamer collars, and Bonefish. Patterns. Colors: Silver, Chartreuse, Cerise, Olive, Root Beer, Black, Orange, Purple, Blue.	1544				3.25
Holographic Flash					
A multi-flash material that really reflects light. 1/32" wide. Great for murky water. Colors: silver, minnow blue, chartreuse, emerald green, olive, red, and peacock black. Per package.	3278				4.00
Holographic Fly Fiber					
Holographic Fly Fiber is similar to Flashabou® but slightly stiffer and more durable. Each strand has a special duo-tone 3D color effect. Each package contains approximately 700 strands, 1/50" wide by 10" long. Colors: Sliver/ Black, Silver/Pink, Silver/Orange, Silver/Gold, Silver/Silver, Silver/Red, Silver/Green, Silver/Blue, Silver/Purple	3799				4.90
Hula Wrap Flash					
For the tier who wants bulk, flash and easy application. A one sided hackle with 2" blended fibers, using UV Pearlescent and silver Glimmer Flash. Can be trimmed for full silhouette patterns. Steelheaders will find this material useful, great for baitfish material. Colors: Peacock Black, Chartreuse, Orange, Silver, Pink/Purple. Per five foot spool.					7.50
Ice Dub Minnow Back Shimmer Fringe					
Adds life and mobility to minnow patterns. Ice Dub fibers are fused on the ends which allows ease of use for winging and fly bodies. Colors: pink bronze back, pearl bronze herring back, pearl peacock back.	3292				6.00
Ice Dub Shimmer Fringe					
Ice Dub fibers are fused at the ends for complete ease of use for winging and fly bodies. Trim a piece off, tie in, add some eyes, hit it with some clear cure goo and fish! Colors: Peacock Eye, UV Pearl, UV Steelie Blue in stock. Other colors can be special ordered: Black Pearl, Dark UV Pearl, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Hot Pink, Fluorescent Shell Pink, Minnow Mix Pearl, Peacock Green, Pearl, Yellow.	3291				6.00
Ice Dub Shimmer Sheer	0247		LIV/ Doord		4.05
Can be used for backs, cheeks and bodies. Flattened, fused and sheer. Ice Wing Fiber	9347		UV Pearl		4.95
Ice Dub material in longer fiber length (8") for use in streamers, nymphs, emergers and any pattern that you want to add a little extra flash. Colors: Gold, Gray, Lavender, Light Olive, Blue Steelie, Minnow Back, Polar Wind, Purple, Silver, UV & Pearl Minnow Mix, Yellow Pearl, Baitfish Mix, Peacock Green.					3.55

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tinsel & Flash					
Iceabou					
A clear non iridescent winging material. Other colors are offered by special order but supplier has limited quantities.	9957		Dark Olive		3.50
Kreinik Fine Braid					
A round braid for wrapping bodies. Colors: Blue Silversides, Salmon, Steelhead Pink, Red, Pearl Silver, Dolly Varden, Baby Brown, Brown Trout, Caddis, Gold, Brookie, Standard Minnow, Red, Pink, Black, Orange VF, Orange, Copper, Pearl, Electric Blue, Emerald HL.	3235				2.60
Kreinik Heavy Braid					
For wrapping bodies. Colors: Salmon, Caddis Green, Kingfisher Blue, Peacock. Kreinik Medium Braid Large Spool	3240				3.50
For wrapping bodies.Colors: Brookie, Gold, Baby Brown, Dolly Varden, Silver, Standard Minnow, Emerald, Steelhead Pink, Blue Silversides, Pearl, Brown Trout, Caddis Green, Yellow/Orange, Red, Emerald HL, Silversides.				11 yds	3.50
Kreinik Medium Braid Small Spool					
For wrapping bodies.Colors: Brookie, Gold, Baby Brown, Dolly Varden, Standard Minnow, Steelhead Pink, Blue Silversides, Caddis Green, Red, Emerald HL.	3239			5.5 yds	2.60
Kreinik Metallic Flash	2212			4 (0.01)	
Kreinik Flash In A Tube™ is a synthetic metallic material for adding sparkle and light reflection to the tails and wings of many flies. Kreinik Flash is unaffected by saltwater of epoxy finishes, yet is flexible enough to be mixed with marabou, enhancing its action in the water.				1/69"	3.85
It is the one and only flash to use on the Kreelex Fly. Add strands to the tails of woolly buggers, bass bugs, poppers, eels, and leech patterns. Mix with bucktail in streamers. Single strands can be used as ribbing on nymphs and wet flies. Perfect in popular dry fly patterns. The white glow-in-the-dark can be used as a substitute for calftail in a Royal Trude, or as the wing post in a Parachute Adams. It's like having a built-in strike indicator.					
Colors: gold, silver, red, black, electric blue, pearl, star yellow, copper standard minnow, damsel green, bronze, emerald, baby rainbow. Glow in the dark colors: orange, white, green, yellow, purple, and pink. Holographic colors: Solar Silver, Chromo Gold, Blinding Black, Molten Mocha, Silver, Chartreuse. Kreinik Ribbon Tinsel	,				
For wrapping bodies on streamers, bonefish, and other saltwater patterns. Colors: Yellow, Red, Yellow Gold, Peacock, Brookie, Pearl, Gold Hi Luster, Baby Rainbow, Lime, Caddis Larva Green, Salmon, Silver HL, Star Yellow, Black, Orange, gold, Emerald, Silver.	3228 3232			1/8" 1/16"	2.95 2.95
Krinkle Mirror Flash					
Mirror flash with a slight crimp. Mimics falling scales. 800 Strands per package. Colors: Chartreuse/Lime, Olive, Fluorescent Yellow, Hot Orange, Pink, Gold, Red, Purple, Blue, Rootbeer, Pearlescent, Peacock Black. Krystal Flash	9163				5.00
An old standby to add a little flash to patterns. Somewhat stiffer than Flashabou or Kreink Flash. Essential for the Clouser Minnow. Colors: Copper, Red, Green, Royal Blue, Gold, Silver, Pearl. U.V. COLORS: Pearl, Pink, Orange, Gray, Tan, Herring Back, Blue, Purple. PEARL COLORS: Hot Yellow, Hot Orange, Root Beer, Red, Light Blue, Olive, Purple, Black, Pink, Lime green, Gray Ghost, Smolt Blue, Peacock, Lavender, Rainbow. Fluorescent colors: Yellow, Orange, Fire Orange, Chartreuse, Cerise, Shrimp Pink.					4.75
Lateral Scale					
Saltwater size Flashabou, horizontally crimped. Adds a lot of flash to big flies when used as a lateral line. Colors: Red, Black, Gold, Silver, Pearl, Pearl/Orange, Pearl/Black, Pearl/Pink, Pearl/Fluorescent Yellow, Pearl/Fluorescent Blue.	9245				5.85
Midge Rainbow Flash					
This is a miniature Krystal Flash. Each strand is about half the size of a single strand of standard Krystal Flash. The colors are very rich and more radiant than the standard Krystal Flash. Colors: Dark Olive, Golden Olive, Fluorescent Green, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Light Orange, Hot Orange, Pink, Red, Fluorescent Red, Purple, Blue, Light Blue, Root Beer, Silver, Gold, Pearl, Black, Peacock Black, UV Pearl.					5.10
Mirage Accent					
A highly reflective twisted material that radiates a brilliant pearlescent color with specks of blue depending on how the light strikes the material. Mirage Fringe Opal	3247				4.95
Mirage cut into strips with 1/4" band holding them together at top. One sheet 4" x 18".	9267				3.95

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 91 of 120

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size	Price
Tinsel & Flash Miscellaneous - Tinsel & Flash			
Miscellaneous - Titisel & Flash	8016		
New Age Krinkle Flash			
This new flash material has terrific eye appeal. The colors selected are the most striking from the 13 blends available. The flash material is a blend of Cascade Crest's Krinkle Mirror, UV Enhancer, and Holographic Flash all blended and dyed to an irresistible color mix. Colors: winter run blue, sparkling wine, midnight rainbow, orange crush. Winter Run Blue is a combination of shades of Peacock Blue Holographic surrounded by Blue Krinkle and UV Fibers. The Sparkling Wine is Deep Scarlet UV fibers with a blend of Red Holographic and Krinkle. The Midnight Rainbow is Peacock Black Krinkle and red plus Blue Holographic with deep Purple UV Fibers. The Orange Crush is Gold and Orange holographic with Hot Orange Krinkle and UV Fibers. Per seven inch package bundled in the center with a cable binder. Opal Mirage, Lateral Scale 1/16"	j 5491		4.75
This is a wavy scale flash material that Hedron produces, and only available in the opalescent pearl color. Width is 1/16". Pieces are 9" long. Approximately 100 strands per package. Only a few of these strands are needed on each side of the fly to create adequate flash even in murky water. Opal Mirage, Lateral Scale 1/32"	5498	1/16"	5.40
Opar Minago, Lateral Obato 1702	7163	1/32"	5.40
Opal Mirage, Lateral Scale 1/69"			
1/69" Lateral Scale. Use on any minnow or baitfish pattern. Polar Flash	9346	1/69"	5.40
This is another of the wonderful Flashabou products from Hedron Corporation. The material is composed of nylon filaments tightly wrapped strands of Flashabou for increased strength, sparkle and flash. Each package contains 1,000 strands 1/100" wide by 10" long. Colors: marine green, blue rainbow, pink pearl, green pearl, pale olive pearl, aqua rainbow, dark olive pearl. Other colors may be SPECIAL ORDERED including pearl, blue pearl, rainbow pearl, pink pearl, yellow pearl, silver, gold, emerald rainbow, pale blue rainbow, black rainbow, chartreuse, marine blue, copper, opal mirage. You will note that some of these colors are also available in the Tiewell Flash in this section of the website.	5488		4.90
Slinky Fibre			
A slightly wavy wing material for saltwater and freshwater streamers. Thinner than and not as stiff as Super Hair. This can be marked with the Prisma color pens. Overall length 6 inches. Colors: yellow, blue, royal blue, light pink, orange, shrimp (light tan), chartreuse, marine green (dark green), green, red, black, bucktail, white, off white, electric yellow, baitfish green, brown, olive, dark gray, and gray.	3284		6.15
Sparkle Flash from Tiewell This is a material that falls between Krystal Flash and Flashabou in terms of movement	F 5494		4.60
in the water. It has a slight undulation in the surface of the material which adds to the flash effect. Most colors contain both light and dark shades. Colors: pearl, yellow pearl pink pearl, gold, emerald rainbow, dark blue rainbow, dark olive pearl, marine blue, chartreuse, multi pearl, UV pearl, UV blue pearl, green pearl, orange pearl, metallic rainbow (is a combination of gold, bronze, and brown). Made in Australia. Bundles are approximately 8" long.	,		4.00
Tinsel Flat Braid	0004	0/00# \\/:-	0.00
Works well on a thread wrapped hook shank or when the shank is wrapped with round or square lead wire or tape. Covers those lumps and bumps and fills in voids with ease This material can be used for muddler minnnow bodies as well as many other streamers where the recipe calls for a tinsel body. Colors: silver, gold. Per 3 yard spool Tinsel, Flashback (UTC)	0000	3/32" Wide 1/16" Medium	2.00
Spooled tinsel sized for 10,12, and 14 hoods. Use on flashback nymphs. Colors:	3273	1/16" Large	2.00
Copper, Green, Black, Red. Per spool Tinsel, Flat Braid (UNI)	3274	1/32" Medium	2.00
An eight ply fly tinsel for streamer bodies. This material is a good substitute for Gudebrod HT Braid which is now in very short supply. Colors: pearl, green, red, gold, and silver. Per spool.	3204		2.50
Tinsel, Flat Embossed (Lagartun)			
Can be used to make wings, bodies and tails. Colors: gold, silver and copper. Limited to current stock.	3162	Medium	8.65
Tinsel, Flat Mylar			
Double sided mylar tinsel. Colors: red/green, copper/blue, peacock/orange, silver/gold,	3163	1/32" #14	2.40
holographic red. Per spool.	3165	1/69" #16	2.40
	3173 3174	3/64" #12 1/16" #10	2.40
	0114	1/10 #10	Z. 4 U

Item Name	Part # Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tinsel & Flash				
Tinsel, Flat Tinsel Medium				
Use as a substitute for red floss on coachman patterns, maintains bright red color when wet. Per spool.	n 3186	Red	Medium	1.25
Tinsel, Flat Varnished (Lagartun)				
Can be used to make wings, bodies or tails. Size small. Colors: Silver, Gold. 10 yds.	3166		Small	7.10
per spool.	3167		Medium	8.25
	3169		Large	9.10
Tinsel, French Embossed (UNI)				
Flat French tinsel. Available in Gold, Silver and Copper. 12 yds. per spool.	3205		Small #12	5.65
	3209		Medium	5.65
Tinsel, French Oval (UNI)				
Gold and Silver. Spooled	3168		Medium	4.75
	3194		X-Small	4.75
	3195		Small	4.75
	3196		Large	4.75
Tinsel, French Oval UTC			· ·	
Extra small, Small, Medium. Imported French Tinsel. Will not tarnish. Tinsel, Holographic	3208	Copper		4.55
Bright 3-D holographic tinsel for streamer bodies and flashback nymphs. Colors: gold,	3275		1/32" Medium	2.00
silver, brown, copper, red, black, green, fuschia, orange, blue, chartreuse. Per spool.	3276		1/69" Small	2.00
onto, storm, coppos, roa, statis, groot, racoma, crange, statis, cranscator, or open	3277		1/16" Large	2.00
Tingel Jee Plus Dearl	3211		1/10 Large	2.00
Tinsel, Ice Blue Pearl	0000			4.05
Also know as U.V. Cool Blue Iridescent. Sizes: Small, Medium, Large. Tinsel, Micro (UNI)	3200			1.95
12 yards per spool. Colors: Bronze, Pearl, Silver.	1675		6/0	2.20
Tinsel, Midge From England, for use on coachman patterns or where narrows tinsel makes for easier	3188	Red		1.50
wrapping. Per spool. Tinsel, Mirage (UTC)				
Reflective tinsel with color shifting mirror-like properties that create an iridescent Chameleon effect. Can be used for flashback nymphs, minnow bodies, emerger bodies, etc. Small 1/64", medium 1/32", and large 1/16" Per spool	3182	Opal		2.10
Tinsel, Oval (Lagartun)				
The wraps of the material over the silk core do not separate when wrapping the tinsel.	1007		Fine	7.00
Particularly appropriate when tying show flies for framing or competition Colors: Gold	1009		Small	6.75
and Silver. Per 20 yd. spool.	1010		Large	8.35
	1011		Medium	9.00
Tinsel, Pearl (UTC)				
Great for adding pearlescent ribbing or a flashback shell casing to small flies. Sizes: X-Small 1/100, Small 1/69, Medium 1/32 and Large. Flat Tinsel.	3201			1.95
Tools				
Amadou Fly Dryer				
Amadou is a species of fungus that grows in shelf-like formations on old trees. Highly prized by anglers for years. Works great with all flies, but especially with C.D.C. Made in France.	9515			20.00
Bead Sizer and Measuring Tool				
Dead Sizer and Measuring 1001	0150			0.00
Dahkin Cardia	9159			9.00
Bobbin Cradle				
Great help, especially for dubbing loop techniques. Holds the bobbin out of the way. Bobbin Mitch's, Wasatch	9007			16.75
Designed to provide a number of methods to create dubbing loop techniques. Tool comes with a 30 minute DVD that demonstrates all of the possible techniques.	2473			33.50
Bobbin Threader with Bobbin Tube Cleaners, Griffin				
Two different size wire cleaners for removing the wax from standard and fine tube bobbin holders, and one bobbin threader. The standard cleaning wire length is 3 5/8" and the wire thickness is .0062. The fine tube cleaning wire is 3 5/8" and the wire thickness is .0041	2293			5.65
Bobbin Threader, Terra Deluxe				
Six inch bobbin threader, 3" threading wire to a 3" knurled metal handle. Nice tool, reasonably priced.	9203			3.00

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size Price
Tools		
Bobbin Threader, Wasatch Rotary		
This bobbin threader has a thin wire with a small u-shaped bend at the end of the wire. The handle is 2" long and made of Cocobolo wood with a gold butt and tip. The wire is 3 1/4" long. Slide the wire into the bobbin tube, twist the wire to capture the thread, and pull the thread up through the tube. The bobbin thread is long enough to use on the Rite Mag and Cermag bobbin.	4888 i	29.95
Bobbin Threaders, CF Design		
Spare bobbin threaders, for CFT-60 and CFT-61 bobbin models. Bobbin Threaders, Griffin	9216	10.00
A set of three 3" wire threaders with a round plastic grasping top. Works with all standard bobbins.	2291	5.45
Bobbin, C&F Design Midge		
The optimal Midge bobbin. Non-slip knurling and cylindrical lines are incorporated on the grip of the bobbin. The optimum bobbin weight 17g helps keep tension on the material during the tying. The bottom of the tube contains a micro slit foam piece to retain constant thread pressure. Teflon coated bobbin arms for smooth spool revolution. The bobbin tube is made of Zicronium to reduce thread cutting. Overall length of 4 inches.	2244	49.95
Bobbin, C&F Design Standard		
The optimal standard bobbin. Non-slip knurling and cylindrical lines are incorporated on the grip of the bobbin. The optimum bobbin weight 17g helps keep tension on the material during the tying. The bottom of the tube contains a micro slit foam piece to retain constant thread pressure. Teflon coated bobbin arms for smooth spool revolution. The bobbin tube is made of Zicronium to reduce thread cutting. Overall length of 4 inches.	2243	48.95
Bobbin, Dr. Slick Standard 4"		
A standard size bobbin (4") with ceramic inserts in the top and bottom of the thread tube. Delrin feet to hold the bobbin (spool).	2098	18.00
Bobbin, Dr. Slick Titanium 3"		
This shorter bobbin of 3" in length is well suited to someone that ties on a pedestal vise. Has titanium inserts in the top and bottom of the bobbin tube. Delrin feet to hold the bobbin (spool).	2100	17.45
Bobbin, Dr. Slick Titanium 4" A standard length bobbin (4") for general tieing. Titanium inserts on the top and bottom	2102	18.55
of the thread tube eliminate thread fraying. Delrin feet to hold the bobbin (spool).		
Bobbin, Griffin - Bass/Saltwater Ceramic	2007	45.45
Overall length 5". Ceramic tip.	2287	15.45
Bobbin, Griffin - Ceramic Supreme Ceramic tip, overall length 3 3/4".	2286	15.10
Bobbin, Griffin - Magnum Ceramic	2200	15.10
Overall length is 3 1/4". Ceramic tip so thread won't fray.	2288	15.00
Bobbin, Rite - Ceramic Shorty	2200	13.00
Slightly shorter (4") than the standard Rite bobbin. For the tier who does mostly size 18 and smaller flies, or ties with a pedestal vise. All the Rite Bobbins feature a tension adjuster that pressures the spool to match the breaking strength of the thread being used. No need to bend wires to obtain correct tension on the bobbin (spool). Has ceramic tube. Each All Rite Bobbins also have four teflon washers included. It is not essential to use those washers unless the bobbin (spool) is out of round, or the spool ends are not smooth. It is recommended in that situation that one washer be placed on		31.55
each side of the spool.		
Bobbin, Rite - Ceramic Standard The "4" standard model is well suited to tiging most treut, small sultwater, and	2201	24.55
The "4" standard model is well suited to tieing most trout, small saltwater, and steelhead patterns. The tension adjustment mechanism is set with a gold cross shaped tension adjuster. Each model has four teflon washers to use in the event that the bobbin (spool) end is uneven or has a rough surface. Tip - use one washer on each side of the bobbin (spool) in the event the spool is not turning smoothly. Complete instructions are included on the back of the package card.	2301	31.55
Bobbin, Rite - Cermag This 4.1/2" everall length model has a coronic tube The length model has a coronic tube.	2200	44.05
This 4 1/2" overall length model has a ceramic tube. The longer neck is actually an advantage in reaching the back of the shank on longer hooks. It is unsurpassed for doing deer hair bass bugs because of the leverage that is achievable when pressure is needed to seat the hair properly. Tip - for 130 denier gel spun thread set the tension at nine or ten "clicks" of the gold cross shaped tension adjuster.	2309	44.65

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Bobbin, Rite - Half Hitch					
Built for heavy synching down of thread for deer hair and woolhead tying. The stainless steel tube on this 4"overall length model has a tapered tip to make it a convenient half hitch tool. The neck of the bobbin has 8 rubber o-rings which serve both as a gripping point and a thread holder. Instructions are included on the back of each package on how to remove end cap and set the tension for the thread being used. Bobbin, Rite - Magnum	2311				44.65
The 5" Rite Mag model is very appropriate for tieing bass bugs, saltwater patterns, and egg flies. The stainless steel thread tube is 3" long providing plenty of leverage when pressuring material. The top opening of the tube is very smooth and will not fray thread. It is recommended to use this model with 140 to 400 denier thread. The gold cross-shaped tension adjuster will "click" as it is turned allowing the tier to count the number of "clicks" with each size thread used to standardize the bobbin set up.	2303				42.75
Bobbin, Stonfo Bobtec 1 AdjustableTension					
Easy slide tension adjustment.	7226				29.10
Bobbin, Stonfo Bobtec 2 Thick Tube Adjustable Tension					
Heavy duty tube with thread tension control. Bobbin, Stonfo Regular	7228				29.10
High quality bobbin for every size spool. Stainless steeel tube with special bushes to prevent fraying.	2270				11.40
Bobbin, Tiemco - Ceramic Heavy					
Straight model. This model is a heavier ceramic tool to use on larger fly patterns, egg flies, and also suited to higher denier gel spun thread. A high quality tool for general tieing. Bobbin, Tiemco - Ceramic Standard	2359				34.50
Straight model. This model is a ceramic tool to use on larger fly patterns, egg flies, and	2360				30.75
also suited to higher denier gel spun thread. A high quality tool for general tieing.					
Bobbin, Wasatch - Saltwater	0.400				40.05
Ceramic tip protects thread. Overall length is 5 1/2" long.	9108				19.95
Bobbin, Wasatch - Small Spool Ceramic Micro Designed for small 9/16" spools such as Pearsall's, that hold silk thread and marabou floss, and metal sewing machine spools that are 3/8" wide. Tube is ceramic, and the gripping part of the bobbin is slightly tapered Cocobolo wood for comfortable holding. The feet are gold plated balls. Overall length is 3 5/8". Ceramic tube extends 5/8"	5374				44.95
above the top of gripping portion.					
Bobbin, Wasatch Standard	0400				40.05
Ceramic insert protects the thread. Overall length is 4". Wooden handle. Bodkin with Holder	9106				49.95
Aluminium with cork bottom. Residue is removed from bodkin when inserted into holder.	2467				12.45
Bodkin, Griffin					
Handle is 2", hexagonal plastic, needle 2", 0055 thickness. Bodkin, Renzetti - Small	2292				5.95
The tool has a beautifully machined blue anodized handle ergonomically designed for the comfort of the tier. The needle is 3/4" long, the diameter of the needle is .0030 thick with a very fine point. Overall length of the bodkin is 4 1/2" Bodkin, Strike Force Bodkin	4883				11.95
Overall length 4 1/2", needle 2 3/4", knurled aluminum handle 1 3/4".	2463				3.00
Bodkin, Terra Deluxe - 4 1/2"	0101			4 4/0"	2.05
Round aluminum handle 4 1/2" long. Bodkin, Terra Deluxe - 4"	9191			4 1/2"	3.95
Hex aluminum handle, 4" long.	9192			4"	3.95
Bodkin/Half Hitch, Terra					
A must have tool for the fly tying bench. One half of the tool contains a needle for applying cement or epoxy. The other half of the tool has a half-hitch tool. Bodkin/Half Hitch, Wasatch	7243		Brass		3.25
Cocobolo wood handle with brass half inch hitch tool for size 8 and smaller hooks. The other end has a 1 1/4" fine point needle. Needle thickness is 0.039 with a gradual taper to the point.					24.95
Bodkin/Half Hitch,Tiemco					
Brass half hitch tool and bodkin combined. Half hitch tool hole to fit size 8 and smaller hooks.	2456				14.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Brassie Hair Packer					
For packing deer and other spun or stacked hair. Allows the tier to apply pressure along shank at the thread base. Hair may be spun or stacked over 3/16" thread base before spinning or stacking the first clump of hair. Center the thread on the 3/16" thread base. Spin or stack hair over the thread base. Advance the thread another 3/16" and center the thread over the thread base before spinning or stacking the second clump of hair. Compress the Brassie over the hook shank and pack both the thread and the hair. When compressing the hair use the opposite hand to apply an equal amount of pressure on the other side of the hair. DO NOT TWIST THE BRASSIE WHEN PACKING THE HAIR. The thread may be damaged or broken. Place a drop of head cement at the base of each compressed clump of hair. This tool maybe adjusted with needle nose pliers to permit an overlap of the face or allow both sides to abut. Three sizes: 1/32"(hook size 10-18) 3/64" (hook size 1/0-8) and 1/16" (hook size 2/0- 6/0).					5.50
Burnishing Tool, Wasatch Cocobolo wood and gold tool for smoothing most tying threads, silk, floss etc. Tip is slightly curved and 1/2" long.	9517				23.95
Cautery, Hotpoint I					
Use this tool for burning holes in hair bugs to install eyes, burn away excess material around the head of a fly, or to make Mono eyes. These are just a few of the many uses for this tool. The end cap unscrews easily to change the batteries. One of the most practical tools to have in your arsenal. Dual battery model generates 2,200 degrees of heat. Tying tip - Remove the new AA batteries from the tool and replace with batteries that are about 50% power. This will reduce the intensity of the heat and eliminate over burn. Or purchase the Hotpoint Kit which has a lower power tool. Cautery, Hotpoint II, Kit	2382				42.00
The kit contains three extra tips (4 tips total), and a convenient plastic box with foam insert to carry burner and tips. Two of the tips are the standard style, and the other two are a fine point. This model is best suited for a more "controlled burn", requiring moving the tool a little more slowly, but there is no over burn. Single battery model generates 1,100 degree of heat. We recommend replacing the factory battery with an Energizer E2 titanium battery to generate more heat if necessary.	2369				45.70
Cautery, Hotpoint Low Temp					
This model is best suited for a more "controlled burn", requiring moving the tool a little more slowly, but there is no over burn. Single battery model generates 1,100 degree of heat. We recommend replacing the factory battery with an Energizer E2 titanium battery to generate more heat if necessary. Two tips and a cap are included.	4017				35.00
Cautery, Hotpoint Replacement Tips					
Package of two tips. One tip is longer. C-Clamp, Pro Vise	8063	2			18.25
Fits most vises and can be used for Whitetail Fly Tieing Comb Holder. C-Clamp, Travel	1606				10.95
To hold the Comb Holder. Clamp has an opening of 2 1/8". Will hold a shaft up to	2064				12.65
.378" in diameter. (Comb holder shaft is .378" diameter) CDC Feather Tool, Marryat					
This tool enables the tier the opportunity to make CDC wings without having to strip the barbs from the rachis (stem) and not waste any material. Complete instructions included.	2411				11.25
Cement Applicator, Wasatch					
Tapered needle with a "hook eye" (OD 0.095). Dip the eye in your cement and the eye holds the proper quantity of cement to place on the fly. The "eye" also reduces the dripping that may occur with a needle. Cocobolo wood handle. Overall length 3". Cement Reservoir, Dyna-King	2465				24.95
This cement reservoir is made of stainless steel with a tight seal opening for the Delrin handle and chrome needle. The top of the reservoir is threaded for easy removal for	2022				48.75
refilling the reservoir. This reservoir is 2" square.					
Comb Holder This is a tieing aid that Chris Helm came up with a couple of years ago. Dyna King manufactures them for Whitetail. Made of delrin plastic. It holds a hair comb and eliminates picking up and laying down the comb. Just reach over and stroke the clump of hair through the comb. Fits any standard 3/8" C-Clamp. Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - Beetle Body	2062				29.00
Includes sizes 12, 14, 16, 18, cutting pad and caddy.	9231				64.55
Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - Caddis Wing Includes sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, cutting pad and caddy.	9235				76.10
Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - Hopper, Caddis, Ant Body					
Includes sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, cutting pad and caddy. Multi use cutter that covers three of the most popular patterns where foam is used.	9234				71.10

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size	Price
Tools				
Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - Mayfly Wing				
Includes sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, cutting padvand caddy. Use on 1mm foam, Hen back feathers, Teardrop wing material etc.	9229			71.75
Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - Spent Stonefly Body				
Includes sizes 4, 6, 8 cutting pad and caddy.	9237			61.75
Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - Stonefly Wing				
Includes sizes 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, cutting pad and caddy.	9236			76.10
Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - STP Frog™				
Includes sizes 2, 6, 10, cutting pad and caddy.	9228			76.10
Cutter Kit, River Road Creations - Universal Wing				
Includes sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, cutting pad and caddy.	9230			73.85
Cutter, River Bend - Chernobyl (Tapered)				
Tapered. Sizes 10-12, 6-8 and 2-4.	9225			15.75
Cutter, River Road - STP Frog™				
Sizes 6, 8 and 10.	9226			20.10
Cutter, River Road Creations - Blue Bottle Fly	0040			05.00
Outlier Division Development Outlier William	9240			25.20
Cutter, River Road Creations - Caddis Wing	0000			44.75
Available in sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18.	9222			11.75
Cutter, River Road Creations - Damsel / Dragon Fly	0227		0	15.75
Cutter, River Road Creations - Green Bottle Fly	9227		8	15.75
Culter, River Road Creations - Green Bottle Fly	9239			25.20
Cutter, River Road Creations - Hopper Wing	9239			25.20
Available in sizes 4, 6, 8, 10.	9224			11.75
Cutter, River Road Creations - Mayfly Wing	3224			11.73
Available in sizes 10, 12, 14, 18, 20.	9223			10.75
Cutter, River Road Creations - Moorish Mouse	0220			10.70
Cattor, Fitter Fload Grounding International International	9238			25.20
Cutter, Sleazy Steve's Plug				
The best plug cutters developed to date to cut foam plug poppers. Precision made from brass with a centered drill built in. All of the cutters work with a standard 3/8" standard	2058			25.95
drill. The 1/4" cutters are designed to cut plugs up to 1 1/4				
Detached Body Tools				
The DB Tool is the ideal product for tying "detached body". Manufactured in stainless steel micro-tube with spring material clip. The tubular structure allows to insert inside a nylon as support for the realization of very small bodies with different materials. The packaging includes two different sizes.	2336	2		12.65
Dubbing Spinner Set, Terra Deluxe Complete set weighted spinner with 3-styles of loop attachments. Reggings let the head	0210			16 50
Complete set weighted spinner with 3-styles of loop attachments. Bearings let the head spin freely.	9210			16.50
Dubbing (Fur) Rake, Wasatch				
Metal teeth with a wooden handle. Fine teeth remove underfur from muskrat, beaver, etc. for dubbing.	2109			19.55
Dubbing Brush, C&F Design 3 tools in 1				
This 5" tool has a needle point bent at a 45 degree angle to pick out dubbing as well as clean out hook eyes. The center of the tool has a 360 degree wire brush for teasing dubbing. The top of the tool has a half hitch tool for size 10 and smaller hooks. Beautifully machined with a pearl chrome plated finish. Each.	2443			32.05
Dubbing Brush, Ultimate				
Dubbing Brush. Stainless steel brush with a large bristle end and a single row small bristle end.	9196			4.30
Dubbing Brush, Wasatch Standard				
This dubbing brush has 10 wraps of wire brush wound over 1 1/2" of a solid metal post. The handle is Cocobolo wood with a gold bottom cap. Overall length is 3 1/2". Use to tease out natural and synthetic dubbing on fly bodies.	4875			24.95
Dubbing Loop Clips, Stonfo Large				
Hair clips to process a dubbing loop using various types of hairs and hackles. Made of strong clear plastic material. The locking surfaces have a slight roughness that allow a perfect clamping of fibers.	9425	2	Large	20.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Dubbing Loop Clips, Stonfo Micro					
Hair clips to process a dubbing loop using various types of hairs and hackles. Made of strong clear plastic material. The locking surfaces have a slight roughness that allow a perfect clamping of fibers.	9313	2		Micro	20.00
Dubbing Loop Clips, Stonfo Small					
Hair clips to process a dubbing loop using various types of hairs and hackles. Made of strong clear plastic material. The locking surfaces have a slight roughness that allow a perfect clampin of fibers.	9450	2		Small	20.00
Dubbing Loop Tool, Terra Deluxe					
Shepard's hook design, 4 1/2" long, knurled handle, all aluminum.	9193				3.55
Dubbing Needle, Marc Petitjean's	2240				40.05
This tool is specifically suited to splitting thread for insertion of CDC and other materials. It has a fine diameter needle with an extremely fine point to allow for easy splitting of thread such as the thread that Petijohn distributes, or Wapsi UTC 70 denier. Length is 2". With a wide aluminum handle.	2340				10.95
Dubbing Picker, Wasatch Standard	0272				24.95
Efficient dubbing picker for teasing dubbing and creating rough, natural looking nymphs Dubbing Rake, Terra	. 93/3				24.95
5 inch, brass knurled handle with stainless rake. Nice tool for a reasonable price.	9197				3.95
Dubbing Spinmaster, Dyna- King	0101				0.00
This is the most practical and easiest dubbing spinner to use. The tool has two 1 1/4" wires extending from a ball bearing brass housing that spins with just a flick of the thumb. The 3 3/4" handle is gripped when making the dubbing loop, and then pulling on the tool closes the thread before the spin procedure occur. The thread can be held any distance apart depending on how hard the tool is pulled against the thread loop. Inserting the dubbing or other material, such as rabbit, held between a material clip is quite easy. Pulling on the tool controls the thread, is the secret to using this tool. Tieing tip - use a pair of needle nose pliers to bend the hooks on the end of the spinner wires a little more than the tool comes from the factory. This small step keeps the thread from falling off of the hooks.	5056				21.50
Dubbing Spinner Set with Hair Packer					
Comes with Y dubbing twister, split wire and hook. Handle serves as hair packer. Item#	9217				16.40
9217					
Dubbing Teaser, Griffin					
Handle is plastic,hexagonal 1 1/2", teaser wire 1" Dubbing Twister, Stonfo Elite Rotodubbing	2290				6.95
Superior quality dubbing tool made in stainless steel with ball bearing that allow a fast and smooth rotation. Its swinging head permit 90 degrees of free swinging motion with block at center position. This moving of the head prevents unrolling of the dubbing so it will be wrapped directly on the hook without hackle pliers. Dubbing Whirl, Terra	9424				47.95
Brass dubbing whirl makes dubbing on large, fully dubbed flies easy. Once the dubbing	4025				6.00
is placed in the dubbing loop all that is required is to grab the base of the tool and spin It to lock the dubbing onto the thread.	4023				0.00
Dubbing Whirler, Wood Turbo - Wasatch					
Handle is made of Cocobolo wood and gold finsh.	9522				29.95
Dyna-King Material Clip Add-On Squire, Voyager, Voyager II and Kingfisher models. Locks in position anywhere on the vise body. Adds greater height for the resting of materials and is easily adjusted. For Squire, Voyager, Voyager II and Kingfisher models	7187				23.25
Fishing Necklace, Dr. Slick Elastic fishing necklace with Tippet Spool Caddy, Retractors, Floatant Holder,	7906				35.00
Waterproof Fly Box. Fur Comb, Wasatch					
Designed for combing out small quantities of calf fur or calf tail, woodchuck, and other fine hair or fur. The tool has a wooden handle made of cocobolo wood.	2297			Small	24.95
Garbag					
Essential for collecting trash and keeping a clean tying area. Glo Bug Dispenser by TCO Inovations	1985				13.75
Amazingly simple tool for making Glo Bug Yarn or McFly foam egg patterns. Just load tube with yarn of choice with tool and trim egg to size. Three sizes of tube included. Instructions included with tool.	9218				9.95
Hackle Gauge and Hook Gauge, Griffin					_
Includes both a hook and hackle gauge. Hackle Gauge, Terra	7812				6.55
Wooden, useful tool to size hackle quickly.	9250				3.95
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phones (20, 204, 2047)				n	aga 00 af 120

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 98 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Hackle Guard	3499	3			3.00
Hackle Plier, Stonfo - Micro	3433	3			3.00
A new-concept hackle plier. Permit a very good tightening of every kind of material like cock hackles, cul de canard, micro chenille, tinsel, lead wire, etc. The Micro size is suitable for small hooks, sizes 14-24.	9343			Micro	13.85
Hackle Plier, Stonfo - Standard					
A new-concept hackle plier. Permit a very good tightening of every kind of material like cock hackles, cul de canard, micro chenille, tinsel, lead wire, etc. The Micro size is suitable for small hooks, sizes 16-4/0.	9469			Standard	13.85
Hackle Pliers, C&F Design Finger Hole	0000				20.05
Same tip design amd shock absorbing elastomer joint as the rotary model above but it has a brass stabilizer finger hole with optimum wieght. Just insert index finger and rotate hackle. Overall length 2 5/8". Each	2396				39.95
Hackle Pliers, Cascade Crest Tools Duplex					
High quality plier with double gripper, one side brass the opposite side rubber for added grip surface.	9215				4.50
Hackle Pliers, Economy Rotary	0007				F 0F
The handle is 3 1/4" long and has two parts. The bottom of the tool is attached to a main shaft that also serves as a half hitch tool. The top section rotates to allow the tier to wrap hackle with minimal pressure. Hackle Pliers, English - #1 Small	2367				5.95
Traditional style, excellent quaity pliers. Short 1/2" grips, 2 3/8" overall length. Made of	9205			Small	4.75
stainless steel. Holds hackle firmly. A small tubular piece of electric shrink tubing can be placed over one gripping extension to soften grip on fragile, small hackle.	0200			o.man	0
Hackle Pliers, English - #2 Large					
Traditiona style, excellent quality pliers. 3/4 inch grips, 2 3/4" overall length, made of stainless steel. Grips the hackle firmly. A small tubular piece of electric shrink tubing can be placed over one gripping extension to soften grip on fragile, small hackle.	9204			Large	3.75
Hackle Pliers, Griffin - Rotating					
Handle is 3", Hackle grasping clip 1 1/2".	2285				9.60
Hackle Pliers, Griffin Large Handle Rotating	0014				10.05
Extra large handle at 6" in length. Well suited for large flies requiring a long reach. Hackle Pliers, J. Dorin - Large Teardrop	9214				12.95
Large model 3" long. Just squeeze the handle to easily open tips. Hackle Pliers, Rainy's E-Z Grip	2408				5.00
This is like an electronic clip, but is made specifically for fly tieing. By pressing the bottom of the spring loaded tool, the small hook at the top raises up to capture the hackle. Length 2 1/2". Heavy duty gripper.	2415				10.95
Hackle Pliers, StonFo - Short Spring	0207				0.75
Rotary ring with spring prevents hackle breakage. Made in Italy. Hackle Pliers, Terra Deluxe EZ	9207				8.75
Push button action hackle pliers with wire loop that retracts on hackle stem.	9206				4.95
Hackle Pliers, Tiemco Ring A one inch diameter plastic ring is attached to the pliers allowing rotating the tool using the index finger.	2386				12.99
Hackle Pliers, Veniard Standard					
Well made pliers from England. Overall length is 2 1/2", gripping end is 5/16". Very helpful for small hackle work.	9212				4.75
Hackle Pliers, Wasatch - Revolution					
Hackle Pliers, Wasatch Revolving	9889				44.95
This is a traditional rotary type hackle plier with a rubber tip grip. The handle is	4877				44.95
Cocobolo wood with a gold tapered on the bottom of the handle. Overall length 4 1/2". Rotary hackle pliers are easy to use, and reduces excessive pressure on the hackle Hackle Pliers, Tiemco Small	4077				44.90
Rubber grip on one prong holds hackle effectively.	2373				6.95
Hackle Pliers, Tiemco Standard	2010				0.55
Rubber grip on one prong holds hackle effectively.	2374				7.25

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Hackle Pliers, TyFlyz Toolz					
This is a unique but very effective pair of Hackle Pliers. They are shaped like a backward letter "D". The user just squeezes the round part of the "D" and the grasping portion opens from a narrow brass tube. Grasp the hackle and release the round part of the "D". Holds your hackle and won't let go! Charlie Craven says "The best hackle pliers I have ever used"	9916				12.00
Hackle Pliers/Half Hitch, Tiemco Rotary					
Although the price might seem a bit high, the gripping ability of the pliers and the smoothness of operation make the investment well worthwhile. Hair Comb	2380				27.95
This comb is an exact duplicate of the original Griffin Hair Comb. Overall length is 5", The handle is 3" and the comb area is 2" with 27 teeth properly spaced for combing deer, elk, moose, and other ungulate hair.	2266				7.50
Hair Evener, Large Griffin					
H: 5 - B - L 0.75	9546			Large	18.10
Hair Evener, Regular Griffin					
Hair Backer, Cabania Fundy Backer	9547			Regular	10.55
Hair Packer, Cohen's Fugly Packer The ultimate heir packer! 6"	7170				25.00
The ultimate hair packer! 6" Hair Stacker, Dr. Slick - Brass	7178				35.00
This stacker replaces the Edgin stacker that is no longer available. Height is 2 3/4", inside diameter of the top is 5/8", the top flare opening is 1 3/16" and it weighs 4 1/4 ounces. Sizes: Large and Medium. Hair Stacker, Dr. Slick - Stainless	2078				15.95
This stacker replaces the Edgin stacker that is no longer available. Height is 2 3/4", inside diameter of the top is 5/8", the top flare opening is 1 3/16" and it weighs 4 ounces.	2079			2 3/4"	24.75
Hair Stacker, Renzetti Evolution - Standard					
For all around stacking.	2449			Medium	20.45
Hair Stacker, Terra Aluminum					
This medium, aluminum hair stacker is ideal for deer and elk hair of all sizes. The knurled knob makes for a comfortable grip and the padded cork bottom prevents scratches or dents to your table top. Made in India	7241			Medium	9.55
Hair Stacker, Terra Small					
Aluminum hair stacker is ideal for stacking hackle tips and / or fine diameter deer and elk hair. The knurled knob makes for a comfortable grip and the padded cork bottom prvents scratches or dents on your table.	7249			Small	9.55
Hair Stacker, Terra Small Brass					
Two-part, all-purpose hair stacker.	7256		Brass	Small	9.55
Hair Stacker,Whitetail Magnum					
Aluminum stacker. The overall length is 3 5/8", wide at the base is 1 1/2". the flared top opening is 1 3/16", and the inside diameter of the removable tube is .845". This is the ideal stacker to tie large hair bugs for bass, pike, snook, etc. as well as stack bucktail. This replaces A.K. Best's magnum stacker which is no longer being made.	2084				35.35
Half Hitch Tool Set,					
Solid machined brass. Three sizes, standard bullet type. 3" length. Half Hitch, Dyna-King	4878				6.75
Dyna-King quality tool, large and small end, knurled grip body.	9211				13.25
Hareline Silicone Bead Pad					
Simple but ingenious solution to prevent loosing beads, hooks or other small components from your tying area. Dimpled, gray silicone pad makes it easy to see objects. Note: do not apply to acrylic surfaces.	9920			5" x 7 1/2"	6.25
Holster, Sport Tools, 2 Pocket					
This holster holds the stainless steel Sport Tools pliers for pinching hook barbs, cutting wire and heavy mono, and on rare occasions, taking a hook out of your fishing partner or the guide. Second pocket can hold smaller tool. Has built in wide loop for your belt. Hook Dispenser, Dyna-King	2363				5.95
These is a stainless stell dish like devise to hold hooks or beads. The bowl shape allows the tier to slide out the hook or bead with the index finger.	2011				29.99
Hook File, Dr. Slick (Medium & Heavy Grit)					
Has dual size sharpening grooves and a medium and heavy grit sharpening surface. A cord is attached to each model. Six inch length.	2493				16.55
Hopper Leg Tool, Wasatch	9891			Large	24.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size Price
Tools			
Leg Tool, Rainy's E-Z			
Designed specifically to tie knotted legs in hopper and cricket patterns. Large, Medium and Small with machined wooden handle that serves as half, hitch tool. Price varies by size.	2450		15.80
Mageyes Plus			
Hands -Free Dual Lens Magnifier. 1.6X and 2.0X. Stronger magnifications can be ordered, 2.25X & 2.75X.	7225		39.25
Magnetic Rod Holder			
Small soft rubber accessory with magnet inside, it allows to hold the fishing rod against the car or metallic surfaces. Very useful to keep fishing rods in a safe and secure position while preparing the fishing equipment.	9530		18.00
Marc Petitjean's Magic Head			
A flexible, clear plastic round head with a funnel attached to use on streamers. The Magic Head may be inserted over a streamer head, or reverse it and tie the funnel over the hook eye to create a wiggling action on a streamer. Size R10 hook sizes #12-18, size R11 hook sizes #6-14, R12 hook sizes #2-8, R13 hook sizes #4- 2/0, R4 hook sizes #1-6/0. Six Magic Heads per package, except R4 which contains 4 per package. Material Clamp Set, Hareline	2319		5.50
The ideal tools to hold, prepare and place materials in dubbing loops, composite loops and split thread dubbing techniques. Comes in 3 sizes, Small 1", Medium 1 1/5", Large 2". 2 Clamps per set.	7268	2	27.20
Material Clip, Terra			
Snaps on vise. Use to hold materials out of the way.	9248		2.00
Material Spring, Terra			
Stainless steel, coil spring is designed to wrap around the barrel (just behind the jaws) of your fly tying vise. Simply press materials into the coil and it will hold them in place while tying flies.	9247	2	1.95
Maxi-Shear Maxi-Shear			
From Sport Tools. Heavy, duty micro, shear for cutting heavy monofilament, the stems of the back of plastic eyes, etc. This features hold-open springs and soft ergonomically designed rubber handles. It has carbon steel blades and antiglare black oxide finish. Cuts flush against any surface.	2090		12.95
Miscellaneous - Tools	0047		
Nail Knot Tool	8017		
Nail Midt 100i	2678		4.95
Nail Knot Tool - Anglers Image	20.0		1.33
The Tie-Fast Knot Tyer makes tying nail knots fast and easy. Detailed instructions included.	2968		11.35
Pliers, Sport Tools - Combination Pliers/Cutter			
A combination pliers and cutter for maximum efficiency. Made from series 420 Stainless steel and hardened to Rockwell 55-57C. Soft rubber handles and double springs. Use them to pinch down barbs, disgorge hooks, cut mono and wire. Made in the USA.	2357		29.95
Pliers, Sport Tools - Long Nose			
Long needle nose pliers (4") for flattening hard mono, hackle stems, lead, bending hooks and a dozen other uses. Smooth pinching surface. Very versitile tool.	2353		16.95
Pliers, Sport Tools -Tweezer Nose	4000		47.05
These pliers have 1" long smooth interior narrow tapering tips. The end of the tips are squared off to a width of 1/16". The handle grips are a comfortable light blue rubber material. Overall length of the pliers is 5 1/4".	4892		17.95
Razor Blades, Double Edge			
For finish trimming and smoothing deer hair bass bugs, heads on muddlers, etc.10 blade pack. The double edge model can also be bent to make shaping bodies more uniform, particularly on standard top water popper bodies, Dahlberg divers, and the Ty' Tantilizer diving bug. See item # 7172 Stonfo Razor Holder to make the job easier. Razor Holder, Stonfo	2477		4.95
Holds a double edge razor blade so you can trim and sculp deer hair bass bugs or any	7172		31.65
spun deer hair patterns. Rotary Dubbing Hook - Wasatch	1112		31.03
Handle is made of Cocobolo wood and gold finish.	9519		24.95
Rotary Fly Dryer			
Ideal for curing epoxy on flies and jigs. 5 RPM AC motor runs at the ideal rate for curing two-part epoxy. 4" foam wheel can be quickly loaded with flies and easily removed from motor shaft. Solid Oak.			45.50

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size	Price
Tools			
Rotary Shepards Hook			
Handle made of Cocobolo wood and gold finish.	9520		16.50
Scissor Clamp, Dr. Slick			
Large gold loops 4" long.	2338		15.95
Scissor Clamp, Dr. Slick - 5 1/2"			
Large gold loops and 5 1/2" long. Useful for cutting mono and other materials, and grasping.	2345		18.95
Scissor Clamp, Loon 5 1/2" Straight			
Stainless steel, gold loops.	9256		6.95
Scissor Clamp, Streamworks 3 1/2"			
Stainless steel, micro-serrated cutter.	9253		9.95
Scissor Clamp, Streamworks 6 1/2"			
Stainless steel, curved mitten.	9252		18.95
Scissor Clamp, WTFT			
Stainless steel, curved tip, hemostat forceps. 5" long.	9257		3.50
Scissor, 4" Malleable			
Serrated stainless steel blades, adjustable finger loops. Terra Tools product.	9562 1		9.00
Scissors, Anvil "Ultimate" (70-AC2)			0.00
These are best suited to tieing hair bugs. The overall length is 4 inches with 2 inch blades. The finger loops are adjustable. Straight double serrated blades.	2111		22.75
Scissors, Anvil "Ultimate" Curved (70-CAC2)			
These are best suited to tieing hair bugs. These scissors have "Accu-tip" micro, serrated points with a 25% reduction in blade size.	2113		21.00
Scissors, Anvil 5" Hair Scissors - Curved (55CAC2)			
This is the same open loop style scissor as the Ultimate 70 and 70 C only they are 3/4" longer. The longer blades make cutting deer, elk, and other ungulated hair from the hide much easier. Double serrated. The extra length does not make trimming hair bugs more difficult.	2115		23.75
Scissors, Anvil 5" Hair Scissors - Straight (55-AC2)			
This is the same open loop style scissor as the Ultimate 70 and 70 C only they are 3/4" longer. The longer blades make cutting deer, elk, and other ungulated hair from the hide much easier. Double serrated. The extra length does not make trimming hair bugs more difficult.	2116		23.00
Scissors, Anvil Long Reach Accu-Tip Straight (60-A)			
Super sharp straight, fine point, rust resistant, stainless steel. One blade serrated. Scissors, Anvil Long Reach Curved Acu-Tip (60-CA)	9184		16.95
Super sharp curved fine point, rust resistant, stainless steel. One blade serrated.	9185		16.95
Scissors, Anvil Mini - Curved (50-CA)	0.00		10.00
These scissors have "Accu tip" micro serrated blades. The overall length is 3 inches with 1 inch blades. One blade is serrated. Best suited for trout fly tying.	2121		19.25
Scissors, Anvil Mini - Straight (50-A)	0400		40.05
These scissors have "Accu tip" micro serrated blades. The overall length is 3 inches with 1 inch blades. One blade is serrated. Best suited for trout fly tying. Scissors, Dr. Slick 4" All-Purpose	2122		16.25
•	2260		16.00
For general tying including small hair bugs. Serrated blade. Straight blade. Scissors, Dr. Slick 4" All-Purpose Curved Tip	2260		16.00
For general tieing including small hair flies . Serrated blade. This model is Dr. Slick's most popular scissor model. Length is 4".	2189	4"	17.00
Scissors, Dr. Slick Arrow			
General purpose straight tying scissors with serrated blade. Overall length 3 1/2". Scissors, Dr. Slick Bent Shaft All Purpose	2177		15.00
The bent shaft scissor model offers a couple of advantages over straight scissors. They are much easier to pick up off of your tieing table and they are very comfortable to hold when cutting. One blade is serrated. Straight blade only.	2193	4"	16.00
Scissors, Dr. Slick Bent Shaft Arrow			
The bent shaft scissor model offers a couple of advantages over straight scissors. They are much easier to pick up off of your tieing table and they are very comfortable to hold when cutting. One blade is serrated. Straight blade only.	2192	3 1/2"	15.00
Scissors, Dr. Slick Bent Shaft Hair The bent shaft scissor model offers a couple of advantages over straight scissors. They are much easier to pick up off of your tieing table and they are very comfortable to hold when cutting. One blade is serrated. Straight blade only.	2194	4 1/2"	17.00

Item Name	Part # Pack Color	Size	Price
Tools			
Scissors, Dr. Slick Hair - Curved			
For deer hair work. Blade length 2". Overall length 4", large finger loops. Excellent quality at a low price. Both blades are serrated. Scissors, Dr. Slick Hair - Straight	2254		17.45
For deer hair work. Blade length 2". Overall length 4.5". Large finger loops. Excellent	2183	4 1/2"	17.45
quality at a low price. Straight, double serrated blades. Scissors, Dr. Slick Iris		·	
Serrated straight blade model, for fine work on small flies. Has a notch for cutting lead wire, tinsel, etc. Has large gold finger loops.	, 2197	3 1/2"	15.50
Scissors, Dr. Slick Micro Tip	2220		04.00
Extremely tapered fine point for close work. Straight blades. Gold loops. Scissors, Dr. Slick Razor (Straight)	2239		21.00
Extra fine point, blade tension adjustment. The blades are 2 1/4" long and the finger loops are 1 1/8" wide. Overall length is 4". Not serrated. Scissors, Dr. Slick Synthetic	2279		30.00
Designed to cut any synthetic material. These scissors have extra heavy blades and extra large rubber coated finger loops. The blades are 1 3/4" long and the finger loops are 1 1/2" long and 3/4" wide.	2272		14.00
Scissors, Dr. Slick Tungsten Carbide			
Excellent quality. Overall length 4", very fine point, razor sharp blades, and large black finger loops. Tungsten carbide blades are touted to be seven times stronger than regular carbon steel blade scissors. Does not have serrated blades. Best suited to general tieing. Not the best choice for deer hair work.	2241		29.95
Scissors, Kopter Absolute High quality scissors made in Italy. Overall length is 3 3/4", blade is 1" long. Finger	7251		54.49
holes 1 1/4" x 5/8". Microserrated edge, stainless steel,straight blade, thin point. Patented Ring - Lock system guarantees smoother and accurate cutting action and longer life of the edges.	7231		34.49
Scissors, Kopter Absolute Curved			
High quality scissors made in Italy. Overall length is 3 3/4", blade is 1" long. Finger holes 1 1/4" x 5/8". Microserrated edge, stainless steel, curved blade, thin point. Patented Ring - Lock system guarantees smoother and accurate cutting action and longer life of the edges.	7253		54.49
Scissors, Kopter Absolute Stealth			
High quality scissors made in Italy. Overall length is 3 3/4", blade is 1" long. Finger holes 1 1/4" x 5/8". Microserrated edge, stainless steel, teflon coated, anti adherent, straight blade, thin point. Patented Ring - Lock system guarantees smoother and accurate cutting action and longer life of the edges.	7269		67.65
Scissors, Kopter Precision			
High quality scissors made in Italy. Overall length is 3 3/4", blade is 7/8" long. Finger holes are 7/8" x 5/8". Microserrated edge, stainless steel, straight blade, thin point. Patented Ring - Lock system guarantees smoother and accurate cutting action and longer life of the edges.	7250		40.30
Scissors, Kopter Ultimate Long Blade			
High quality scissors made in Italy. Overall length is 4 1/4", blade is 1 1/2" long. Finger holes 1 1/8" x 5/8". Microserrated edge, stainless steel, straight blade, thin point. Patented Ring - Lock system guarantees smoother and accurate cutting action and longer life of the edges.	7254		58.85
Scissors, Micro Point Scissors by Laschal			
Very sharp points with blades that are less than 1/2" long. These are squeeze type scissors designed for very fine work on midges, Atlantic Salmon flies and any place you need to get very close to make a cut. Overall length is 5 1/2"	2160		49.95
Scissors, Micro Point Squeeze by BBS			1
These have a very fine point and short blade (.39) for doing work on very small patterns, Atlantic Salmon flies, and any place you need to get into a tight spot. 4" overall length.	2199	4"	35.95
Scissors, Micro Point Squeeze by BBS - 6"			
These have a very fine point and short blade (.39) for doing work on very small patterns, Atlantic Salmon flies, and any place you need to get into a tight spot. 6" overall length. Knurled handle for easy grip.	9917	6"	44.95
Scissors, Rubis Swiss - Classic			
Precision Made. The "Classic" model has slightly curved 7/8" blades. Fine point, open loops for fingers. Overall length 3 1/2" Stainless steel. This style of scissor is well suited to tieing trout flies.	2220		27.95

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 103 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack (Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Scissors, Rubis Swiss - Curved Tip					
Precision Made. Curved tip, 7/8" blades. Fine point, open loops for fingers. Overall length 3 1/2" Stainless steel. Per pair. This style of scissor is well suited to tieing trout flies.	7096				31.75
Scissors, Skeeter I Fly Tying					
Straight high carbon stainless steel blades, shaving razor sharp edges, fine points, wide contoured finger loops (1" x 3/4" wide). Each.	2289				22.25
Scissors, Solingen Fine Work					
German made stainless steel, double micro serrated blades. Overall length is 4 1/2", Blade is 1 1/8". Simialr to the Widder model but blade is straight and slightly longer.	7098				25.00
Scissors, Solingen General Purpose Tying					
This model is especially for tiers that need larger than standard finger rings. Finger rings (loops) are 1 3/16" and the width is 15/16". Overall length is 5". Fine points and a nickel finish. Blade length 2 1/4". Double serrated. Finger holes are 1" x 1 1/8". Scissors, Solingen German 5 1/2" (WASA)	2164				29.95
	7093				56.00
Straight blade 5 1/2" overall length, blade is 2 1/2", double micro serrated, extremely pointed, for left handers. Scissors, Solingen German Bent Shaft Hair (Wasa)	7093				30.00
The same model as the straight and curved model hair scissors, but with a bent shaft	2321				48.00
just above the finger loops that makes them easy to pick up from your tying bench. Length is 4 1/2", blade length is 1 3/4", fine point. These pewter finish scissors are double serrated, drop forged, Ice Tempered, stainless steel, and have a extremely smooth action. They are well suited to general tieing in addition to being the ideal scissor to use on deer hair. The manufacturing process of Solingen scissors requires over 100 steps, most done by hand. The extremely high quality of these scissors makes them easy to sharpen. Finger holes are 3/4" x 1".	2021				40.00
Scissors, Solingen German Curved Blade Small Fly (Widder)					
Extremely fine point 3 $1/2$ " long with a $5/8$ " blade. Large finger loops 1" long x $3/4$ " wide. One serrated blade. Nickel finish.	2169				28.95
Scissors, Solingen German Curved Tip Hair (Wasa)					
These are the perfect scissors for working with any ungulate hair where shaping the fly is essential. They are drop forged, Ice Tempered, stainless steel, micro double serrated, with an extremely fine point and pewter finish. They have a silencer pad between the finger loops. German made scissors last much longer before they need sharpening than typical fly tieing scissors. You can tell the difference in quality by just opening and closing a pair. They are extremely smooth. Over 100 steps go into making the Solingen scissors, and the majority of the work is done by the hands of highly skilled craft people. Finger holes are 3/4" x 1".					48.00
Scissors, Solingen German Hair (Wasa)					
Overall length is 4 1/2", blade is 1 3/4". Scissors are drop forged, Ice Tempered, stainless steel, micro double serrated, extremely fine tip with a pewter finish and silencing pad between the finger loops. The quality is noticeable immediately when opening and closing a pair. They are well suited to working with deer hair. Finger holes are 3/4" x 1".	2307				45.00
Scissors, Solingen German Trout Shear (Dovo)					
These are high quality German made double serrated scissors. Excellent for general tying including small hair flies. Solingen scissors are drop forged and Ice Tempered. Overall length is 4", blade length is 11/4" Pewter non-reflective gray color. Fine Point. Scissors, Wiss with Bodkin Needle	2209				49.00
Small, lightweight , and spring-loaded fine tipped scissors. Designed to keep in your hand while tying. Replacement blades can be ordered.	1853				35.00
Scissors, Tiemco All Purpose - Straight					
A very high quality scissor for general tieing including working with deer hair. Large finger loops will permit even the largest thumb to fit comfortably. Overall length 4 1/4". Blade length 1 1/2".	2205				25.99
Scissors-Forceps, Big Game, Streamworks					
This stainless steel scissors-forceps is 8.5" long. The finger loop on the bottom and the open loop on the top allow easy access while wearing gloves. Tool is designed to flatten hook barbs, split shot, cut Dracon, heavy monofilament, Spiderwire, and other braided lines. Tips have grooves for easy gripping of flies. Three lock positions for grasping and holding. The ideal tool to use for pike, barracuda, and with great caution, sharks and other toothy fish A Stream Works product.	e 2349				21.95
Shepard's Hook Turbo Whirler - Wasatch	0500				E4.0E
Handle is made of Cocobolo wood and gold finish. Stonfo Hair Compactor for Stonfo Clips	9523				54.95
Designed to be used with any of the Stonfo Dubbing Loop Clips. Simple and useful accessory designed to bring together in a compact bunch hair and feather fibers.	1199	1			9.00

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Swiss CDC Multi Clamp					
Recent Swiss made CDC/dubbing clamp. Stainless Steel with a unique ball bearing / clip tensioning. Clip blade is conveniently narrow and calibrated for easier handling. Clip tension is excellent, much less bulky than most other models on the market.	7179	1			42.75
Thread Splitter, Stonfo	0454	1			22.50
High percision tool used to split thin threads to process dubbing loop on small size flies Made in Italy. Tool Caddy, Renzetti	. 9451	1			32.50
A soft foam block with pre molded holes and squares for cement bottles and tools. Very handy for keeping tools organized and your cement bottle from spilling. If you travel to club tieing meetings or similar tieing sessions this caddy makes it easy to transport all of your primary tools.	2229				31.35
Tweezer, Kopter ULTIMATE Slant Point					
	7212				38.45
Tweezers, Kopter PRECISION Thin Point					
For detailed tweezing.	7211				38.45
Tweezers, Rubis Rounded Tip					
Rubis stainless steel rounded tip tweezers are made in Switzerland. This is a superior tool with excellent picking and holding ability. The round tip enables the tier to pick up materials much more easily than pointed tips. Length 3 1/2".	4336				38.95
Tweezers, Rubis Slant Tip					
Swiss made. A very high quality stainless steel tweezer with a 45 degree slant. Inside of the tweezers have a smooth gripping surface.	2070				27.95
Tweezers, Wapsi Beadzers					
A reverse action tweezer with fine cupped points designed to pick up beads allowing ease of slipping the hook point into the bead hole.	2066				8.25
Tweezes,Tweezerman Slant					
Made in Italy, these tweezers are very high quality and will pick up material with ease. Tweezers have so many uses in tieing from picking up beads, to separating hackle barbs, to placing material in a specific spot that is difficult to do with your fingers. Tyflyz Tool Pinch Stacker	2072				22.00
Cool design to pinch and hold short fibers. Perfect for Comparadun or Elk Hair Caddis wing work.	2707				27.25
UV LED Light UV light designed to emit 385-400nm wavelength. The light requires 3 AAA batteries	9126				14.25
(not included) Whip Finisher - Salt Water, Wasatch	0.20				0
This is an extra long reach whip finisher for saltwater patterns, or for use on very long hooks where the tier needs to place a whip near the hook bend. The business end of the tool is 3" long. Overall length is 6". Cocobolo wood handle with gold tapered top and bottom on the handle. This whip finisher is longer than the Matarelli long reach model.	4871				15.00
Whip Finisher, Griffin - Standard					
Rotating whip finishing tool. Handle is 3" long with tool part at 1 1/2". Well made tool providing good service.	9200				8.50
Whip Finisher, Stonfo	0520				9.05
High quality whip finisher tool for tying heads of any size fly. Made in Italy. Imported from England. Whip Finisher, Terra Deluxe Rotating	9529				8.95
A very nice tool. Standard size Whip Finisher. Knurled, tapered aluminum handle. Directions included.	9201				4.50
Whip Finisher, Terra Extended Reach					
Standard extended reach finisher, rotates.	9199				4.50
Whip Finisher, Terra Finesse	0.00				
The perfect tool for tying a whip finish knot on small flies fast and easy. Instructions included.	3408				4.00
Whip Finisher, Terra Rotating This rotating whip finisher makes tying the whip finish knot fast and easy. Instructions included.	3406				4.00
Whip Finisher, Tiemco Midge					
Scaled down size of Matarelli style rotary whip finish tool for size 18 and smaller flies. Whip Finisher, Umpqua Dream Stream	2371				25.99
Dream Stream tying tools are made with Japanese grade stainless steel.	2028				5.99

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tools					
Whip Finisher, Wasatch - Klinks	0000				20.05
Whip Finisher, Wasatch "Springo" Rotary	9890				26.95
This is a rotary whip finisher with a flexible end that allows the tier to apply extra thread tension and not break the thread. The hook end of the tool will flex if too much pressure is applied to the thread. The handle of the tool is made of cocobolo wood. Length 4 1/2'					17.00
Whip Finisher, Wasatch Springo Midge					
A Matarelli style rotary whip finisher tool with a spring mounted on the business end of the tool to reduce tension on the thread. This is a perfect tool to work on when learning the whip finish. The spring has some "give" if too much tension is placed on the tool by the tier. Once the technique has been mastered the tool can still be used like a whip finisher with no spring. Overall length 3 3/4".	2210				39.95
Wing Burner, Adult Caddis Fly					
Set of 3. Brass Instructions included.	9305				10.00
Wing Burner, Caddis Set Half Wing					
Economy set of 3 individual sized burner patterns, polished steel finish. Instructions included. Wing Burner, Mayfly Wing Set	9220				10.00
	0001				10.00
Economy set of 3 individual sized burner patterns, polished brass finish. Instructions included. Wire Cutter, Sport Tools - Heavy	9221				10.00
These flush cutting pliers are well suited to cutting wire, lead, heavy mono, tinsel, plastic eye stems, etc. Soft rubber grips on handles. Cutting blade length 5/8". Overall	4890				24.95
length 6". Spring action opening and closing.					
Wire Cutter, Sport Tools - Short Nose					
This style of cutter is designed just to cut wire, heavy mono, and other heavy materials. The cutting area is 1/4" long with round ends. The handles are blue rubber for easy gripping. Spring action opening and closing of the cutting blades. Overall length is 5 1/2.	4894				23.95
Zonker Cutter Replacement Parts					
Includes 2 nuts, 6 - 1/8" spacers, 5 - 1/4" spacers, 2 - 1/2" spacers. Zonker Cutter, Whitetail Fly Tieing	4027				6.95
This simple but effective tool is for tiers who want to make their own zonker or crosscut strips. Also handy for cutting foam. The cutter comes with all the parts to make 1/8" to 1" wide strips by placing nylon spacers to desired spacing. Helpful hints for set up and use of cutter are included. Check out the Whitetail Fly Tieing Zonker Jig to go with the cutter, (Item# 4834)	4833				28.95
Zonker Jig, Whitetail Fly Tieing					
Whitetail now offers a handy, adjustable zonker/crosscut strip jig for tiers who want to make their own strips from Rabbit or other animal skins. This compact easy to use jig sets up in minutes and provides the tension required for clean, straight stripping. The Jig and Cutter can also be used to cut foam. We also offer a cutting tool Item# 4833. The Jig and Cutter can be purchased as a set for added savings. Item# 4835. Zonker/Crosscut Jig and Cutter, Whitetail Fly Tieing	4834				38.50
Whitetail Fly Tieing now offers a handy, adjustable zonker / crosscut Jig and Cutter Set to make strips from 1/8" to 1" of Rabbit skins or other animal skins. This compact easy to use jig sets up in minutes and provides the tension required for clean, straight stripping. In conjunction with our CutterTool tiers can make custom cuts from 1/8" to 1" wide right at their tying bench. Jig measures 10 12" x 5 1/4" x 5".	4835				62.45
Tube Fly Materials					
Eumer Brass Monster Cone					
Adds additional movement to the fly.	5600				4.95
Eumer of Finland Tubes and Junction Tubing Ball Tubes					
ALL pakages include 10 tubes and 10 junction tubes. Eumer of Finland Tubes and Junction Tubing Body and Conehead Tubes	3107	10		17mm x 4mm	14.50
ALL pakages include 10 tubes and 10 junction tubes.	3111			20mm x 4mm	16.95
Eumer of Finland Tubes and Junction Tubing Solid Conehead Tubes					
ALL pakages include 10 tubes and 10 junction tubes.	3109	10		22mm x 4mm	12.50
Eumer of Finland Tubes and Junction Tubing Teardrop Tubes					
ALL pakages include 10 tubes and 10 junction tubes.	3105	10			15.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Tube Fly Materials					
Eumer Tube Fly Box					
Specifically designed to hold tube flies. Six rows with six tapered pins to slide tubes on. These rows can be rotated with a small extension outside of the side of the box to vertically raise the pins for easy placement and removal of the tubes. The top of the box has foam rows with slots for standard fly patterns. One of the more ingenious boxes I've seen. Each.	3118				41.17
Eumer Tubing Assortment Large					
Plastic tubes. Assorted colors	3090	9			4.95
Eumer Tubing Assortment Small					
Plastic tubes. Assorted colors	5601	9			4.95
Eumer Tubing Clear Medium					
Eumer Tubing Clear X-small	3098	10	Clear		2.95
	3094	10			2.95
HMH Fly Tyers Tubing					
Micro, 1/16" O.D.	3081		Clear		2.95
HMH Freshwater Tube Fly Blanks					
12" - 5" blanks with tubes.	3079		Clear		4.95
HMH Junction Tubing, Vinyl	0077	•			5.05
1/8" O.D., 6" long. Pack of 6 different colors.	3077	6			5.95
HMH Premium Tube Fly Tool With two machined and tapered mandrels. Fits any standard vise jaws. Each. This tool eliminates buying a tube fly vise. After inserting the tool into the vise jaws, slide the	I 3078				48.95
tube over the mandrel, then slide the mandrel into the slot of the vise anchored tool. Tighten the knob on the top of the tool to secure the mandrel.					
HMH Starter Tube Fly Tool					
Includes an adapter that fits any vise, two steel pin mandrels, and plastic tubes and junction tubes. Each.	3086				24.95
Miscellaneous - Tube Fly Materials	0040				
Tube Fly Tubes Type A (plastic)	8018				
Tube Fly Tubes Type A (plastic) Gordon Griffith's Tubes & Sleeves. Although these have been around since the 1940s,	3080	12		1 1/2"	3.95
they are now starting to catch on in North America, particularly with steelhead and	3088	20		3/4"	2.95
Atlantic salmon tiers, although there are numerous applications for warm and saltwater		12		2"	4.95
Tube Fly Tubes Type C (aluminum)					
Gordon Griffith's Tubes & Sleeves. Although these have been around since the 1940s,	9281	10		1 1/2"	3.95
they are now starting to catch on in North America, particularly with steelhead and Atlantic salmon tiers, although there are numerous applications for warm and saltwatler	9282	6		2"	3.95
species. Tube thickness .118.	9203	10		2 1/2"	4.50
Tube Fly Tubes Type D /heavy hrees)	9284	10		3"	5.00
Tube Fly Tubes Type D (heavy brass) Gordon Griffith's Tubes & Sleeves. Although these have been around since the 1940s,	9287	4		1"	2.95
they are now starting to catch on in North America, particularly with steelhead and	9288	4 3		2"	4.95
Atlantic salmon tiers, although there are numerous applications for warm and saltwater species. Tube thickness .156.		3		2 1/2"	5.95
Tube Fly Tubes Type D (medium brass)					
Gordon Griffith's Tubes & Sleeves. Although these have been around since the 1940s,	9285	4		1 1/2"	3.95
they are now starting to catch on in North America, particularly with steelhead and Atlantic salmon tiers, although there are numerous applications for warm and saltwater	9286	4		2"	4.95
species. Tube thickness .126	9290	4		2 1/2"	5.95
Veniard Tubes Type A (heavy plastic)					
Does not include sleeves	3025			1 1/2"	2.60
	3091	10		1 3/4"	2.75
	3093	10		2"	2.90
Veniard Tubes Type A (plastic)					
Does not include sleeves. Thickness .118".	3082	10		1/2"	2.00
	3083	10		1"	2.35
	3085	10 10		1 1/4"	2.50
Veniard Tubes Type B (heavy plastic)	3087	10		1 1/2"	2.60
Does not include sleeves.	3095	10		1 1/2"	2.90
2000 Hot molado dicorco.	3095	10		1 1/4"	2.90
	550.			, .	23

Item Name	Part #	Pack Color	Size	Price
Tube Fly Materials				
Veniard Tubes Type C (aluminum)				
Thickness is .091. Does not include sleeves.	3099	10	1"	2.90
	3100	10	1 1/4"	3.05
	3102	10	1 1/2"	3.20
	3103	10	2"	3.50
	3104	10	2 1/2"	3.80
Veniard Tubes Type D (copper)				
Thickness is .120". Does not include sleeves.	3117	10	1 3/4"	4.90
	3119	10	2"	5.20
	3113	10	3/4"	3.80
	3115	10	1"	4.20
	3121	10	2 1/2"	5.50
Whitetail Fly Tieing Tubes D (brass) 1 1/2"				
Includes sleeves.	3145	10	1 1/2"	4.75
Whitetail Fly Tieing Tubes Type A (plastic)				
Does not include sleeves.	3129	20	1 1/4"	3.95
2000 1101 11101 1110 11101 11101	3130	20	3/4"	2.95
Whitetail Fly Tieing Tubes Type B (heavy plastic)	0.00	20	0/ 1	2.00
Includes sleeves.	3125	10	2"	3.95
iliciaues sieeves.	3127	20	2"	6.30
Whitetail Fly Tieing Tubes Type C (aluminum)	3121	20	2	0.30
	2402	10	2"	4.15
Includes sleeves.	3123	10		4.15
	3133	20	1 1/2"	5.20
M/hitatail Flu Tiain a Tukaa Tura D (aannan)	3135	20	3/4"	5.50
Whitetail Fly Tieing Tubes Type D (copper)	0.40=		4 (01)	
Does not include sleeves.	3137	20	1/2"	6.90
	3139 3141	20 20	3/4" 1"	7.50 8.10
Vises & Accessories A.K. Best Bobbin Hanger (Mckenizie)				
Stand alone bobbin hanger	5611			59.95
Apex Vise, Wolff Indiana				
An ideal vise for the beginner or intermediate tier with a limited budget. The vise is constructed with machined stainless and tool steel jaws. The jaws will hold a size 6/0 or a size 32 hook and it has notches to handle medium and larger size hooks. Fully rotational in-line jaws are standard. An adjustable tilt allows the tier to set the jaws at a comfortable angle. Options for Base, C-Clamp or Both. Lifetime warranty. Made in USA.	2030			162.95
Atlas Vise, Wolff Indiana				
The Wolff Indiana, LLC Atlas® Vise is a full rotary fly tying vise equipped with replaceable jaws, c-clamp, pedestal base, and material clip. The Atlas® vise is crafted from 440-C and 303 stainless steels with 0-1 tool steel jaws. The jaws fitted on your new vise are designed to accommodate hook sizes from 7/0 to 32. An extended finger pin with ball end for easy wrapping can be located in any of four pre-drilled positions. Combining the stainless steel construction, knurled friction knob and cam action lock with delrin sleeve bearings and teflon bushings produces a smooth, solid, and precise feel. Choose Pedestal, C-Clamp or both. Made in the USA.	5610			198.95
, ,	9430			15.00
Regal bobbin holder that has a black powder finish.	9430			15.00
C-Clamp with Double Quick Connect	0454			40.00
This can be used to mount Goose Neck Lamps and / or Magnifier to the tying bench. C-Clamp with Single Quick Coupler	2151			42.00
These are used to mount the Goose Neck Lamp or Magnifier to the tying bench. Dyna-King 2002 Tube Fly Vise	2723			22.00
Includes four different size mandrels and tube samples. For the tier that ties large numbers of tube flies this vise is just the ticket to efficient tieing. The vise jaws are horizontal to the tieing table. It is fully rotational. All stainless steel and tool steel construction, with a large aluminum c-clamp. Dyna-King 3" - Extended Wire Trim Bag	1999			349.00
For Roatary Vises, 3" deep. Centers directly below the hook to catch all the waste. Made from soil resistant nylon. Removes easily fro emptying and can be adjusted up or down on shaft.	2003			48.00

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 108 of 120

Item Name	Part # Pac	ck Color	Size	Price
Vises & Accessories				
Dyna-King Barracuda Indexer				
The Barracuda offered with an indexong feature to aid in the tying of epoxy flies. This unique indexing system enables the vise to rotate freely and /or to stay stationary at eight points located on the axis of rotation.	5605			489.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Junior Rotary Vise - C-Clamp				
This is a scaled down model of the standard Barracuda vise. The spindle is 1/4" wide rather than 3/8" that is found on the standard Barracuda and Trekker model. The bearing housing is also smaller.	1981			478.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Junior Rotary Vise - Pedastal				
This is a scaled down model of the standard Barracuda vise. The spindle is 1/4" wide rather than 3/8" that is found on the standard Barracuda and Trekker model. The bearing housing is also smaller.	1993			478.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Rotary Vise - Clamp Base				
This model is Dyna King's most popular model. The design allows the tier to still be able to place the material holding hand behind the jaws in a reasonably comfortable position. This is the area when many true rotary vises come up short because the jaws are located too close to the bearing housing. Includes bobbin holder and material holder.	1801			528.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Rotary Vise - Pedestal Base				
This model is Dyna King's most popular model. The design allows the tier to still be able to place the material holding hand behind the jaws in a reasonably comfortable position. This is the area when many true rotary vises come up short because the jaws are located too close to the bearing housing. Includes bobbin holder and material holder.	1975			528.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Trekker Rotary Vise C-Clamp				
C-Clamp model	1994			325.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Trekker Rotary Vise Pedastal				
Pedestal Base	1977			325.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Ultimate Indexer - C-Clamp with Outrigger	40-0			
This new vise adds a number of features to the popular Barracuda Indexer Vise. Features include: free rotating body, 90 degree angle handle extension, innovative angle adjustment on the shaft to raise the body and jaws up, and a new bobbin design mount on the shaft. Comes with large c-clamp and Outrigger, adjustable Bobbin Hanger, 90° Handle, Instructional DVD, and Centering Gauge.	1979			633.00
Dyna-King Barracuda Ultimate Indexer - Pedestal				
This new vise adds a number of features to the popular Barracuda Indexer Vise. Features include: free rotating body, 90 degree angle handle extension, innovative angle adjustment on the shaft to raise the body and jaws up, and a new bobbin design mount on the shaft. Comes with large c-clamp and Outrigger, adjustable Bobbin Hangler, 90° Handle, Instructional DVD, and Centering Gauge.	1804			633.00
Dyna-King Bobbin Hanger with Swing Arm	FC40			FF 00
Machined from stainless steel, fully adjustable. Conveniently holds bobbin out of the way to allow winding of tinsels, chenilles, etc. Mounts on vise with 3/8" shaft. Available for pedestal or clamp base models.	5612			55.00
Dyna-King Centering Gauge	4000			47.05
For Rotary Vises. Please specify Vise Model as we will have to order for each model. We have a "Barracuda" and a Barracuda Junior in stock.	1238			17.95
Dyna-King Clamp with Outrigger				
For Trekker and Barracuda Junior Rotary.	5606		Small	115.00
Dyna-King Ergonomic Supreme Vise - Clamp				
This model has an extra long body that provides the most comfortable place to lay your material holding hand while you are tying. This type of vise enables the tier to have unencumbered access to the jaws and eliminates any awkward hand position to place materials on the hook. For those tiers that need to set wings on dry flies, Bergman style wet flies, or classic style Atlantic salmon flies. Large C-Clamp or pedestal model. Comes with an Outrigger and bobbin hanger. Dyna-King Ergonomic Supreme Vise - Pedestal				399.00
27.5g =.gonomic capromo 1.00 1 cacotta	1986			399.00
Dyna-King Extended Body and Parachute Tool	1000			555.00
Used to tie extended bodies, using monofilament line as a body core on which to build your fly and parachutes. Also doubles as a Gallows Tool.	5614			131.00

Item Name	Part# Pa	ck Color	Size	Price
Vises & Accessories				
Dyna-King Fly Tying Kit				
Includes Dyna King Kingfisher Vise, Dr. Slick tool kit including a medium brass hair stacker, scissors, and ceramic tip bobbin, Matarelli style whip finisher, hackle pliers, half hitch tool/bodkin, and bobbin threader, along with the new book "Basic Fly Tying" by Wayne Laullen. Mike Radencich did all of the photography and it is as good as you will see in any beginner's fly tying book. In addition a CD ROM is included with instructions on tying the elk hair caddis, along with all the materials to tie the pattern.	1973			409.50
Dyna-King Gallows Tool				
Acts like a third hand, used primarily for the tying of parachute flies. The spring maintains tension on either the tying thread or on the "post", as you wind your hackles around the thread or post. Simple to use, fully adjustable, easy take-down for travel. Fits most vises having 3/8" diameter shaft. Made of Stainless Steel and Black Delrin.	7112			41.00
Dyna-King Kingfisher "Limited Edition" Vise				
This is an upgraded version of the introductory vise best suited to beginners. Machined with solid brass and stainless steel. Model includes brass friction screw to aid it tieing.	1 5199			195.00
Dyna-King Kingfisher Vise				
This is Dyna King's entry level vise for the beginning tier who wants a quality tool that holds the hooks properly with no slippage. The jaws and notch lock cam are the same as on the higher priced models. Comes with a small c-clamp. A pedestal is available. This is the best beginner's model on the market. Dyna-King Light Weight Bobbin Hanger	1987			281.50
Simple and convenient. Fully adjustable, made with delrin and stainless steel.	1612		10"	55.00
	4029		6"	48.00
Dyna-King Lock-Set Screw				
	1992			15.00
Dyna-King Material Clip Add-On Barracuda, Trekker, Indexer & Ultimate Indexer				
Locks in position anywhere on the vise body. Adds greater height for the resting of materials and is easily adjusted. Also fits Indexer, Ultimate Indexer and Trekker Dyna-King Material Clip Add-On Professional and Supreme	1234			23.50
Locks in position anywhere on the vise body. Adds greater height for the resting of materials and is easily adjusted.	1586			23.50
Dyna-King Midge Jaw				
The midge jaws are flat with serrations to aid in tying hooks from 10 down to a 32. Please specify model. Dyna-King offers two types of Jaws, Standard and Midge Jaws. All Dyna-King vises come with Standard Jaws installed, unless specified when ordering your vise. Standard Jaws have two grooves for hook placement as well as a serrated tip for holding smaller hooks. Large hooks should be held in the rear groove, medium hooks are best held in the groove closest to the Jaw tips. Smaller hooks should be held in the Jaw tips. Standard Jaws will accommodate hook sizes 24-8/0. Midge Jaws are serrated and without grooves. Midge jaws have a narrower tip and will hold hooks from 10 down to a size 32. The Ergonomic Supreme and Side-Winder vise each has their own specific sized Jaws. Standard and Midge Jaws available for both. Dyna-King Outrigger Large				99.00
4" Outrigger fits most Dyna-King Vises.	1984		Large 4"	9.99
Dyna-King Outrigger Small				
3" Outrigger fits Dyna-King Vises	1982		Small 3"	8.50
Dyna-King Professional Vise This is the first model that Ron Abby developed over 30 years ago. It is a 30 degree vise and has four different positive locking angle positions. Fully machined from bar stock stainless steel and aluminum. Comes with a lightweight bobbin hanger. Available in either pedestal or c-clamp model. Dyna-King Profile Plate	1991			398.00
Colors: white, blue, green, or gray. The profile plate comes with an attachment to slide	2013		Round	39.00
onto the vise shaft. It can be set adjusted to any height depending on whether a pedestal or c-clamp model is being use. Also fits on the vise extension. Dyna-King Replacement Nut	2015		Square	39.00
Can be used on Kingfisher and Trekker models.	1232			12.00
Dyna-King Screw (Friction)	1000			12.00
Dyna-King Screw (Rotary Lock)	1990			12.00
Dyna-King Set Collar	1988			10.00
	1236			8.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Vises & Accessories					
Dyna-King Squire Vise					
This vise could be described as an "in between" vise from a price point perspective. It has a small c-clamp. The other features, materials, and jaws are similar to the higher priced Dyna King models. This is a 30 degree vise with the angle of the vise body permanently at that angle. The vise does rotate 360 degree as do all Dyna King models. From an ergonomic stand point it is more comfortable to tie on than any rotary vise.	1997				258.00
Dyna-King Standard Jaw					
All vises come with a standard jaw. If you wish to replace or have an extra please specify Vise Model and we will order. Dyna-King offers two types of Jaws, Standard and Midge Jaws. All Dyna-King vises come with Standard Jaws installed, unless specified when ordering your vise. Standard Jaws have two grooves for hook placement as well as a serrated tip for holding smaller hooks. Large hooks should be held in the rear groove, medium hooks are best held in the groove closest to the Jaw tips. Smaller hooks should be held in the Jaw tips. Standard Jaws will accommodate hook sizes 24-8/0. Midge Jaws are serrated and without grooves. Midge jaws have a narrower tip and will hold hooks from 10 down to a size 32. The Ergonomic Supreme and Side-Winder vise each has their own specific sized Jaws. Standard and Midge Jaws available for both. Dyna-King Surpreme Vise	1240				99.00
, , ,	1989				381.50
It is a multi angle 30 degree style vise that is fully rotational. The adjustment setting is made at the factory. To change the angle of the jaws just hold the body of the vise and move it to the desired angle. No need to use any tools to make the adjustment. Available in either a c-clamp or pedestal model. Dyna-King Trim Bag - 3"					361.50
For pedestal and conventional model vises. This bag is to catch your fly trimmings. It is made to attach to any 3/8" vise shaft. It has a moveable Delrin attachment with a stainless steel ring with a set screw to position the bag at the desired level on the shaft Made from soil resistant nylon. The bag wire frame slides into the attachment and can be easily removed for emptying the bag. The bag is 3" deep.					45.00
Dyna-King Vise Extension - L Shape					
Extends vise out away from table, up to 5" and over a waste basket. Accomadates 3/8" vise shaft. Comes with Set Collar and Hex Wrench for Set Collar adjustment. Adjustable height, stainless steel. Helps to alleviate back and shoulder stress.	1965 1966			Standard Long	75.00 81.00
Dyna-King Voyager II Vise					
The Voyager II is a excellent home and travel vise with the ability to change the angle of the jaws to fit specific tieing situations. Fully rotational, and comes a travel pouch. Available in a c-clamp or pedestal. Extension Stem, Renzetti 3"	1995				368.00
For presentations and Masters.	9249				10.95
EZ Rotary Vise	3243				10.33
	5603				49.95
Griffin Vises Model 1-A					
Non rotating with a 30 degree angle jaw set. C, Clamp model only. Griffin Vises Model 2-A	2050				49.95
Non-rotating with an adjustable jaw set. C, Clamp model only. HMH Standard C-Clamp Vise	2052				59.50
This is an excellent trout fly tieing vise. With the 30 degree adjustable angle it is very comfortable to tie on. Comes with fine point jaws. The Micro jaw and Magnum jaw are also available.	2040				350.00
Lamp and 24" inch Goose Neck					
Shade Rotation 1 1/2 Times, 120 Volt UL Approved 12' Heavy Duty Cord with Hospital Grade Plug. Polyvinyl-Coated 24" Goose Neck. Quick Coupler connection for mounting. C-Clamps with quick connect can be purchased separately. Magnifier, Goose Neck	2042				142.00
For tying tiny flies or Atlantic salmon flies. Comes standard with 2x magnification. It has a Rimless magnifier in a 24" gooseneck. Hard coat finish. Mounts to tying bench with a quick connect fitting. C-Clamp with quick connection can be purchased separately.					96.95
Miscellaneous - Vises & Accessories					
	8019				
ProLite Electronix Professional LED Light & Magnifier Kit					
Includes 220 lumens LED natural color to reduce eye fatigue and provide cool operation that doesn't need replacement under normal use. Has 60 degree beam for natural lighting. 18 inch flexible arms direct light and magnification. Four inch magnifier 2 power general with 10 power bifocal insert. Magnifier has fiber storage cover. Includes heavy non-tip base and C-Clamp with 2 1/4" opening for a thick table edge. Has an AC adapter and 8 foot cord.	2149				119.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Vises & Accessories					
ProLite Electronix Proffesions Dual Head LED Light Kit					
Two 220 Lumen lights with daylight illumination. Flexible 18" arms direct light to any postion needed. Comes with heavy, non-tipping table base with built in tray and magnet. Includes bench C-Clamp for surfaces up to 2 3/4" thick. Removable from table base and will mount to 3/8" post.	2150				129.95
Regal Medallion Big Game Jaws with Bronze Pocket Base	1001				225.22
The Big game head is specifically built to tye saltwater and large fresh water flies. It features two hook grooves machined into one side of the jaw. It holds large hooks extremely secure yet allows for tying tiny midges. From Tarpon to Trout, this is a great vise! Hook sizes 22 to 5/0. We include a material clip with this vise.	4001				335.00
Regal Medallion Big Game Jaws with Bronze Traditional Base					
The Big game head is specifically built to tye saltwater and large fresh water flies. It features two hook grooves machined into one side of the jaw. It holds large hooks extremely secure yet allows for tying tiny midges. From Tarpon to Trout, this is a great vise! Hook sizes 22 to 5/0. We include a material clip with this vise. Regal Medallion Big Game Jaws with C-Clamp	4003				335.00
The Big game head is specifically built to tye saltwater and large fresh water flies. It features two hook grooves machined into one side of the jaw. It holds large hooks extremely secure yet allows for tying tiny midges. From Tarpon to Trout, this is a great vise! Hook sizes 22 to 5/0. We include a material clip with this vise.	3997				225.00
Regal Model RCR-4 VISE					
This is the standard Regal vise. The jaws have been improved by changes in the tempering of the metal to eliminate chipping. The spring tension on the jaws has been reduced to make opening and closing the vise easier, yet still have the holding power of the original vise. The pedestal base can be ordered and drop shipped.	2032 f				185.00
Regal Model RCR-4 VISE withTraditional Base	0000				075.00
This is the standard Regal vise. The jaws have been improved by changes in the tempering of the metal to eliminate chipping. The spring tension on the jaws has been reduced to make opening and closing the vise easier, yet still have the holding power of the original vise. The pedestal base can be ordered and drop shipped.	3996 f				275.00
Regal Model STN SCMM- 30 Clamp Base					
This is a new model with improvements including a more elongated set of jaws made of stainless steel. The hook holding notch is still a part of the jaws. The material clip has been removed, and the handle has been redesigned for easier gripping and opening and closing the jaws. Option of Pedestal base or C-Clamp. Hook size 32 to 2/0.	f 2036				260.00
Regal Rotary Vise RPBR-10P Pedestal Base					
This is another improvement made by the new owner of Regal Engineering. He has designed a vise that has smooth rotating body that can be turned with the handle, or by using the left hand just gripping the vise body. The angle of this vise can be adjusted from 30 degrees to horizontal. C clamp model, or the pedestal model. New easy grip handle. Black matt finish. Hook sizes 22 to 1/0.	2034				285.00
Regal Vise Model STNSBMM-40P Pocket Base					
Regal Medallion vise is the flagship of Regal's line. Pinnacle of vise technology. Open jaws, insert your hook and start tying. There is nothing to adjust even when you are switching from a tiny midge hook to a huge streamer hook. Medallion Vises revolve around a 360° axis and articulate 220° up and down. Bronze Pocket Base and stainless steel jaws. Hook sizes 32 to 2/0.	9429				355.00
Wings, Tails & Body Materials					
Aunt Lydia's Rug Yarn					
Aunt Lydia's Rug Yarn is pre-cut to 2 1/2" lengths for bodies, wing posts, dubbing alone or mixed. Especially suited for Saltwater flies such as crab patterns. Wide range of colors. Red Brown, Cherry Red, Ruby Red, Orange, Hot Orange, Gold, Medium Gold, Butterscotch, Yellow, Burgandy, Dark Greeen, Olive, Light Olive, Light Forest Green, Tan, Dark Chocolate Brown, Brown, Rusty Brown, and Black.	7203	45			1.25
Barred Mayfly Tail					
Really makes your fly tails stand out. Colors: White or Lt. Dun Body Fur	8066				4.30
A synthetic dubbing material that can be wrapped like hackle. Use for saltwater or freshwater patterns. Can be shaped and colored using prismatic markers. Colors: white, chartreuse, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent orange, red, light dun, dark olive, black, olive, fluorescent pink, and tan. Fibers are 3/4" long. 5 feet per package. These fibers can easily be pulled from the core to use a tailing material on streamers and nymphs. The same pieces could also be used for dry fly wings that have a little sparkle	3116				3.85

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 112 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Wings, Tails & Body Materials					
Body Fur, Magnum					
Same material as standard Body Fur, but with 1" long fibers radiating from the core. Colors: white, olive, yellow, red, orange, chartreuse. Per 4 1/2 ft. For use on pike, musky, and large saltwater streamers. When the fibers are pulled from the core they can be used for a tailing material on streamers and nymphs. There is a small amount of 1/32" firm Flashabou type material integrated with the synthetic fibers. This material encourages the use of your imagination in finding practical uses for many fly patterns. Boothe's Barred Matrix Fly Fiber	3120				6.95
•	0700				7.00
Durable poly pro fibers that are perfectly barred and undulate like wet flowing grizzly saddle. Will not absorb water so no added weight to your flies. Great for a single lateral line along a pattern or use a bunch as winging or tailing. Colors: Black Copper, Tan Silver, Black Gold, Black Silver, Olive Copper, Olive Gold, Olive Silver, Orange Silver, Tan Gold, Tan Copper.	2706				7.60
Caddis Legs - Multi Pack					
This is short deer hair wound in a dubbing brush format to tie Olive Edwards taped wing caddis. One dubbing brush of each nine colors. Caddis Legs (Oliver Edward's)	3101				9.00
This is short deer hair wound in a dubbing brush format to tie Oliver's taped wing caddis. Colors: cinnamon, olive, light olive, insect green, brown, black, tan, rusty orange, dark gray, and light natural gray. Per package Chartpak AD Markers	3096				5.50
Permanent marker with Tri-Nib tips allows you to color any shape or material easily. Copic Sketch Markers	2056				8.20
These markers have 2 different points. Key componet if you use an air brush system. Colors: Insect Green and Olive Brown. SPECIAL ORDER Colors: Fluorescent Yellow, Fluorescent Purple, Fluorescent Pink, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Green, Fluorescent Blue, Golden Olive, Yellow Olive, Olive, Rayal Blue, Reacock Blue, Red, Hot Orange, Green, Gray Dun, Black, Hot Pink, Orange, Yellow, Tobacco Brown, Rust, Medium Brown, Amber.	9354				7.95
Crab Coins					
These adhesive discs are ideal for tying effective crab patterns such as "Jack Samson's Fighting Crab". The white and tan "coins" can be colored with prismacolor markers for a realistic appearance. Colors: White, Tan, Black. Sizes: 3/8", 5/8", 7/8".	7275	20			3.00
Crystal Sheetz					
Durable, simply cut to desired shape and tie to a wide variety of patterns. Perfect for Flash Back patterns, streamer cheeks or wings on caddis, stones or mayflies.	9406				2.50
D - Rib					
Stretchy tubing in a solid half round D shape. Colors: Brown, Blood Red, Clear, Rust, Olive, Grey, Black. Darlon	9275 9274			Medium Small	1.85 1.85
A synthetic material similar to Z, Ion. Great for spinner wings, trailing shucks, wing cases, etc. Colors: white, pearl, tan, light dun, gold, olive, dark green, chartreuse, red, blue dun, shrimp orange, lime green, and amber. Per package.	3122				3.65
Diamond Braid - Dyed Pearl					
An excellent body wrap for streamer, steelhead, and bonefish patterns. Very easy to wrap. Colors: chartreuse, orange, hot pink, fluorescent orange, fluorescent chum green, olive, bonefish tan, fluorescent yellow, fluorescent shrimp pink, pearl, peacock, blue, claret, purple, root beer. 4 yards per package	3298				3.95
DNA Frosty Fish Fiber Helical fibers with a frosty sheen, perfect for bait fish patterns. Colors: Black, Polar, Lavender, Light Blue, Medium Olive, Orange, Red, Silver Gray, and Brown.	2569				4.75
Edge Bright					
Cut into thin strips then wrapped over silver tinsel will give you sharp glowing edges. Colors: Fluorescent Green, Fluorescent Pink, Fluorescent Orange, Fluorescent Red, Purple.	7174				2.75
Electric Ripple Ice Fiber					
Winging, dubbing, brushes and dubbing loops. Colors: All colors are Fluorescent. Blue, Chartreuse, Orange, Purple, Sunburst Orange, Yellow, Hot Pink.	1843				4.20
Embossed Pearl Flashback Durable embossed (dimpled) pearl material. Excellent for flashback, winging and accent; cuts easily. 3" x 12" sheet.	9404		Pearl		3.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Wings, Tails & Body Materials					
EP Fibers Enrico Puglisi synthetic fibers, 10 inches long, amazingly translucent with action in the water between marabou and bucktail. Ideal for medium to large baitfish patters like Menhaden, Herring, Mackerel, and Mullet as well as smaller imitations for freshwater. Colors: white, brown, sand, emerald green, black, gray, yellow, red, tan, chartreuse, orange, royal blue, navy blue, bronze, sulphur, minnow, yellow chartreuse, gold, purple, pale olive, sunrise, pink, turquoise, sky blue, ocean gray, silver gray, and olive.	1570				8.85
EP Fibers 3-D Blended EP fiber colors to match the baitfish. 10" lengths. Colors: Eel Green, Olive, Pilchard, Baitfish Belly, Tarpon, Sardina. EP Fibers Trigger Point	1571				9.30
Colors: UV Green, UV Pink, UV Orange. Visit www.epflies.com to watch video's on how to tie with the product. EP-Silky Fibers 3-D	7138				10.30
Blended mix of colors. 7" in length. Colors: Speckled Gold, Brown, Olive, Speckled Gold, and Chartreuse. Etha - Wing	2577				9.25
This material works great as an over wing on Chernobly Ants, an underwing on Stimulators and as a durable, life-like sub for turkey quills. Great for Mayfly, Caddis and Stonefly wings. Colors: Mottled Web, Plain Web, Dun, Trico White. Extra Select Craft Fur	9379				3.85
Replaces the old style craft fur. The fibers are finer and longer. The fibers pulsate in the water much more than the former material. For all types of fresh and saltwater streamers. Colors: purple, white, bright green, tan, bright orange, red, medium brown, fluorescent blue, navy blue, salmon pink, black, yellow, chartreuse, medium olive, medium dun, gray/olive, kingfisher blue, orangutan rust, and gray. Per 5" x 5" piece Faux Bucktail Fish- Skull	1564				4.85
Fish-Skull Faux Bucktails have the same basic diameter, gentle crinkle and natural taper as bucktail. Colors: Black, Blue, Chartreuse, Fluorescent Pink, Gray, Olive, Orange, Purple, Red, White, Yellow, Tan. Fish Skull CrawBody™	1840				7.25
Lightweight, synthetic suede, crayfish exoskeleton with a realistic profile. Colors: Olive and Brown	3335 3339 3347	8 8 8		Medium Large Small	3.25 3.25 3.25
Flashback A plastic sheet material that can be used for wing cases, shells on scuds, shrimp, crayfish, and cut wins for dry flies. This material is translucent and very strong. It can be placed in a manilla folder and ironed for 2-3 seconds to create a sturdy, flat, veined, wing material. Colors: sunset, blue marlin, thin gold, kelp, thin emerald, cutthroat, chili powder, and gold. Per 6" x 7" sheet. NO LONGER AVAILABLE - SUPPLY LIMITED TO CURRENT STOCK.	3143				2.00
Flexibody This material is imported from England and is featured in Oliver Edward's book "Fly Tyer's Masterclass." Used for wing cases, scud body backs, wrapped bodies, etc. Colors: orange, chartreuse, yellow, red, black, green, clear, brown, gray, fluorescent orange, fluorescent green, olive, dark olive, gold, silver, light tan, sulfur yellow, dark tan, rusty brown, mahogany brown, pink, white. Instructions in each package. TIEING TIP: To cut this material use a straight edge and Exacto knife, or single edge razor blade.	3134				4.95
Frizz Fiber A silky soft wing material with a scale like kink, This material is much softer but still manageable compared to Kinky Fiber, Super Hair, etc. it is well suited to pike flies, saltwater streamers, bass bug tails, Thunder Creek style flies, and could also be used as a trailing shuck for caddis patterns. Colors: natural, cerise, chartreuse, hot pink, black, white, light olive, red, dark green, and misty (pale) blue. The overall length is eight inches. Per package.	1566				3.25
Gold Twist	0005		Cold		4.50
Round 3 strand body braid. Spooled Gummi Body	9025		Gold		4.50
Clear body material for tying baitfish imitations such as the Gummi Minnnow. Comes in 2" x 12" sheets with backing on both sides for ease of handling. Use with our Gummi Flash Foil to create different color combinations for unique baitfish patterns. Size .020 and .040	3146				4.55
Gummi Flash Foil					
Designed to be used with Gummi Body. It can also be used on setting epoxy flies. Great with all foam products when applied over a spray adhesive. Colors: Olive, Bronze, Belly Pearl, Mother of Pearl, Holographic Silver.	9436				2.50

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Wings, Tails & Body Materials					
Gummy Body					
Clear body material to tie baitfish imitations such as the Gummy Minnow. Can be used with Gummy Flash Foil to create different minnow body colors. Instructions included. Thickness either .20 or .40". Two 2" x 6" sheets per package.	3138				3.00
Gummy Flash foil					
A reflective material to place under Gummy Body or Sili Skin to provide a minnow appearance. Colors: holographic silver, belly pearl, olive, bronze,and mother of pearl. Per roll.	3140				2.50
Hi-Vis™					
A synthetic material similar to Antron for all types of dry fly wings, parachute wings, emergers, caddis wings, streamer wings, etc. Colors: white, black, fluorescent pink, light dun, medium dun, dark gray dun, smokey gray, red, orange, lime, purple, yellow, beige, olive(golden), tan, sulphur, pink, olive, red/ brown, smoke, chartreuse, rust, brown, orange, bronze, gold. This is the most effective material on parachute posts and spinner wings. If you have difficulty in seeing parachutes on the water, especially toward dark or in white water, fluorescent pink is the color to use. Make sure to use a little Wapsi Z-ment on the base of the parachute wing and on the thread posted portion of the wing. This step bonds the wing to the hook shank and makes a much more durable fly. Use a FLAT thread to attach the High-Vis to the hook shank and to wrap the parachute post. The three best selling colors are white, fluorescent pink, and light dun.	3114				3.25
Latex Strip					
Two 1" x 18" latex sheets that can be cut to make wrapped bodies and wing cases. Cream color can be changed with a Prismatic marker. Material can be cut with a straight edge and double edged razor blade, wing burners, or River Road Creation Cutters. To achieve a tapered body on a scud hook, Use a piece of lead tape cut in a long triangular shape to wrap over the hook shank before completing the body taper with a flat 140 denier thread. Attach the sticky back lead near the end of the shank and abut the wraps forward. Wrap to with in a 1/8" of the hook eye, then wrap back to the bend about 2/3 of the way. This process will provide a nice tapered body, and add some extra weight to the fly. Complete the taper with the 140 denier thread. Then add the wraps of latex to complete the body. This method is particularly effective on pan fish and trout patterns.	3151			.020	2.00
Medallion Sheeting					
Many customers have requested the versatile wing material. Used for upright and down wings as well as wing cases. Colors: clear, light dun, brown, dark dun, tan, olive, mottled brown, and mottled (hopper) yellow. Per package.	3084				5.75
MicroFibbets	0000				0.00
Ultra thin, tapered nylon fibers. They are the ultimate material for creating realistid mayfly tails. A marker can be used to add barring to the tails enhancing their realistic appearance. Colors: black, white, light dun, ginger, olive, dark dun, brown, red brown, light brown, light blue dun, and yellow. Per package.	3089				2.60
Midge Diamond Braid					
Same material as the medium Dyed Pearl Diamond Braid except that it is much finer for use on 12 or smaller hooks. It can be wrapped in a traditional method or woven if desired. Colors: black, caddis green, peacock, olive, chartreuse, root beer, claret, orange, dark brown, pearl, shrimp pink, medium brown, bonefish tan and blue. Per package.	3300				3.85
Midge Tubing					
Use for body material much the same as Larva Lace© Midge Lace. Round hollow. Colors: Amber, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Olive, Red, Black. Midge Wing Material (Niche)	9271				2.30
The same material as siliconized polypropolene only finer and straighter. This material is suitable for size 18 and smaller flies. Colors: white or dun. Per package. (6 feet).	1576				3.25
Miscellaneous - Wings Tails & Body Materials	9020				
Myetic Wing Material	8020				
Mystic Wing Material A fine shear-style winging material designed to be cut with scissors. Durable, no fraying, accepts Prismatic color markers. 21 Sq. inches.	9407		Natural Pearl		2.50
Parapost Material A clightly cripkly pylon material used to make wing posts. Colors: fluorescent yellow	2400				0.05
A slightly crinkly nylon material used to make wing posts. Colors: fluorescent yellow, and fluorescent orange. Per bag. Pearlescent Sheets	3128				2.25
Pearl/ iridescent sheeting, transparent, handles and cuts easily for a wide range fo tieing. 28 sq. inches. Pearlescent Wing	9403		Pearl		3.50
Multi colored pearlescent mylar sheeting for flash back nymph patterns and scud backs. Cuts easily for most uses. Colors: Pearl and Orange.	9405				2.85

Phone: 630-294-2947

Wednesday, December 7, 2022

Page 115 of 120

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Wings, Tails & Body Materials					
Polar Fibre This is a sper, soft, pre-tapered synthetic fur that will give any pattern incredible action in the water. Life like material for bait fish imitations, streamers and various attractor patterns. It is great when tying with epoxies and can be easily marked with indelible marking pens for a more realistic, fish fooling presentation. Polar fibre will hold it's shape in the water, eliminating the pulsing effect that you get with flies tied with natural materials. Virtually indestructable and dries quickly. Colors: black, white, purple, off white, chartreuse, electric yellow, misty black, olive, misty camel, beige, camel, pink, hot pink, hot orange, and shrimp. Per large bag. Polypropylene Floating Yarn	3110				5.15
For wrapping dry fly bodies and parachute posts. Colors: white, black, gray, oyster white, hopper yellow, golden yellow, light orange, orange, chartreuse, fuchsia, light gray. Per 15 foot card.	3132				1.95
Prismacolor Markers					
Used to color white thread, mylar tubing, deer hair, or almost any synthetic material. Colors: dark brown, leaf green, ultra marine blue, chartreuse, pumpkin orange, orange, olive green, cool gray, crimson red, light violet, sepia (brown/gray), yellow ochre, pink, dark green, black, and clear blender. Each end of marker has a different size tip (Broad & Fine) Rattles Glass Rounded End	3147				6.75
Loud glass rattles with rounded ends. Put in the belly of a zonker. Sizes: Micro 3mm, Mini 3mm, Standard 4mm, Large 5mm. Per package 12. Rattles Plastic	8077	10			7.15
Loud rattles. Rounded end with stem on one end to lash to hook. Sizes: Small and Medium. Package of 10.	8078	10			5.36
Ripple Ice Fiber					
Made for flashy winging and flashy dubbing loops. Less is more. Colors: Black, Blue UV, Chartreuse, Copper, Fluorescent Yellow, Gold, Minnow Mix, Olive, Orange, Peacock, Pearl Green Hue, Pink, Red, Shrimp Pink, Smolt Blue, UV Pearl, Yellow.	1841				4.15
Sili Skin This is the material used to tie (or assemble) Chocklett's Gummy Minnow series. Creates extremely realistic and effective baitfish patterns. Contains two 2" x 6" strips of one-sided adhesive with instructions. Colors: belly white, olive, road slick silver, road slick marble prism, copper, mother of pearl, prismatic scale/silver, and metallic silver.	3136				9.25
Siliconised Polypropylene Yarn					
A Niche product from England for spinner wings, comparaduns wings, parachute wings. Extremely water repellent. Colors: white, black, and dun. Per package.	1574				2.85
Siliconised Polypropylene Yarn Midge Wing	0055				0.05
A Niche product from England for spinner wings, comparaduns wings, parachute wings. Extremely water repellent. Colors: white, and dun. Per package. Sparkle Braid	9355				3.25
For bodies on streamers, bonefish patterns, etc. Colors: silver, gold, chartreuse, purple, copper, Kelly green, peach/pearl, copper/pearl, copper brown/pearl, root beer/pearl, peacock/pearl, red, pink, multicolor pearlescent, royal blue, black, white, gray/pearl, green, fluorescent pink, tan/pearl. Per spool. Sparkle Organza	3302				2.25
Very bright stong fibers are easily teased apart and can be used for emergers, dries, and streamer wings. Colors: White, Bright Red, Dun, Fluorescent Green, Fluorescent Neon Pink, Tan. Streamer Hair	9402			3 1/2" x 10"	3.55
Natural wool 6-8 inches in length. Has a fine texture that breathes in the water. Good for small to x- large streamers and tails. Breathes like marabou. Colors: fluorescent orange, burnt orange, black, light olive, yellow, white, chartreuse, Kelly green, royal blue, brown olive, red, fluorescent pink, purple, olive, tan, orange, shad gray.	1568				5.00
Stretch Tubing Hollow tubing with lots of stretch and good memory. Excellent for Midges or wrapping a segmented body. Colored wire can be threaded through it or filled with liquid for exotic looks. Colors: Black, Yellow, Orange, Shrimp, Green, Clear.	9272				2.30
Super Floss Larva Lace© product. Lycra floss that is extremely stong, very translucent and it stretches. Use on everything from Nymphs to Streamers. Ideal for Bonefish and Chironomids too. Sold in 12" hanks, 48 strands per hank. Colors: Pale Olive, Burnt Orange, Rusty Olive, Light Brown, Brown, Dark Amber, Fuchsia.	9270				5.10

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Wings, Tails & Body Materials					
Super Hair 11" long fine wavy texture synthetic hair for salt and freshwater streamers. Extremely life like. Can be mixed with any number of the flash materials for beautiful streamer bodies. Colors: fluorescent green, sea foam green, chartreuse, pink, orange, white, yellow, olive, brown, tan, lavender, peacock, dark blue, light blue, purple, peach, golden rod, polar bear, green. Synthetic Yak Hair	1572				4.85
This synthetic looks like authentic Yak hair. It has the same type of waviness and just a slight sheen. Over all length is 20 inches. This is the ideal long material for fly patterns to attract stripers, musky, pike, barracuda, sharks, etc. It can be cut into any length to even tie a streamer on a 4lx size 6 trout fly. Colors: White, Pink, Black, Fluorescent Chartreuse, Fluorescent Red, Aqua, Yellow, Cream, Sliver Gray, Gray, Fluorescent Green, Seal Brown, Fluorescent Orange, Lavender, Red, Royal Blue, Olive, Golden Olive,	5337				5.95
Tails					
Similar to Micro-Fibbets but 40% thinner. Designed for small flies, size 18-28. Colors: white, ginger, olive, dark dun, black, red brown, light dun. Per package. Ultra Lace	3092				2.60
A hollow tubing for segmented bodies. Some tiers insert wire for added sink rates without adding bulk to their flies. 3 yards per package. Colors: Pink, Amber, Lime, Chartreuse, Clear.	9276			Medium	2.00
Unique Hair 11" long, similar to Super Hair but with finer fibers for a softer feel. Ideal for streamers. Colors: White, Polar Bear, Yellow, Orange, Gray, Tan, Brown, Red, Green, Light Blue, Olive, Purple, Black, Smoke Gray, Peach, Peacock, Gold, Fluorescent Green, Fluorscent Chartreuse, and Fluorescent Pink. V - Rib - Small	2567				4.85
Flat on one side, oval on the other. 3 yards per package. Small is used for sizes 18 - 14 hooks. Colors: Pink, Amber, Chocolate Brown, Black, Chartreuse,	9273				2.00
Virtual Nymph Skin	0570			4.5	0.05
From England, a new type of latex in strips that can be used for stonefly bodies, caddis pupa, etc. It stretches, doesn't become sticky in your fly box and isn't affected by UV rays. It easily marks with prismic markers. Oliver Edwards has tied some truly amazing flies with this product. Nymph Skin is featured in the Winter 2001 issue of Fly Tyer Showing the tying or realistic stonefly nymphs. Colors: translucent, natural, yellow sally, and black.	2572 3112			4.5 mm 3mm	3.95 3.95
Web Wing					
A non-fraying translucent material that can be used for mayfly, caddis, hopper, or stonefly wings. Can be cut with a wing cutter or scissors. Colors: white, light dun, medium dun, tan, hopper yellow, brown, black and olive, mottled hopper yellow, mottled medium dun, mottled light dun, mottled brown, mottled tan. Two 2 1/2" x 4" pieces per package.	3144				3.65
Wing Ribbon	0070		5 .		0.05
Use for wings, underwings on hoppers, cicadas, crickets and stoneflies. Other uses, scud backs, casings on flashback nymphs, fly ants, bumblebee wings, etc. Includes use directions. 18" per package. Wing-Fiber by SAAP	9376		Pearl		2.85
This long poly material is mixed with a small amount of 1/32" flash material to give the wing just a bit of sparkle. Colors: tan, fl. chartreuse, fluorescent yellow. Strands are 8" long.	5469				2.95
Wings & Things™					
Spirit River's unique, patented fly film. Ideal for all types of wings as well as shellbacks, thoraxes, and nymph backs. 60 inch strips. Colors: Mottled Brown, Clear, Mottled Tan, Hopper Yellow.	9378				2.95
Z-Lon, Kinky					
According to Craig Matthews of Blue Ribbon Flies of Yellowstone, MT, Z-Lon is a totally different product from Antron, although tyers often think they have very similar characteristics. Z-Lon holds its shape and does not mat together when wet like Antron. Nothing is better for natural looking shucks and wings on patterns like the X-Caddis. Colors: white, light dun, olive/brown, dun, ginger, amber, light olive, brown, dark olive, black.	9356				6.95
Z-Lon, Straight	0.40:				<i>-</i>
According to Craig Matthews of Blue Ribbon Flies of Yellowstone, MT, Z-Lon is a totally different product from Antron, although tyers often think they have very similar characteristics. Z-Lon holds its shape and does not mat together when wet like Antron. Nothing is better for natural looking shucks and wings on patterns like the X-Caddis. Colors: white, light dun, olive/brown, dun, ginger, amber, light olive, brown, yellow.	3124				6.95

Item Name	Part #	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Wire, Lead & Weed Guard Materials					
American Fishing Wire Duo Lock Snaps					
American Fishing Wife Buo Look Onaps	3393			#3 (40 lb. test)	7.99
	3395			4 (50 lb. test)	7.99
American Fishing Wire, Sleeves				,	
Attach to titanium wore to hold snaps or place a loop at the other end of the leader. Sleeves are No. 2 with an inside diameter of 0.047". Per package of 36.	3400				3.50
American Fishing Wire, Split Rings					
30 lb.	1949	36			3.50
American Fishing Wire, Surflon Nylon Coated Wire					
Stranded (1X 19) "Surflon Micro Ultra Wire" from American Wire. Nylon coated miniature 1 x 19 knotable stainless steel wire. This wire can be knotted like standard	3421		Black	17.6 lbs 16' sp	9.95
mono. For pike and other toothy fish leader tippet. The loop may also be closed by	3423		Bright	17.6 lb 16' spo	9.95
using a #2 AFW sleeve. Knots that work with this wire include the Perfection Loop, Improved Clinch, Surgeon's Knot and Uni Knot. Instructions are provided on back of package. 16 ft. spool.	3424		Camo	26.4 lbs 16' sp	9.95
Channel Lead					
A different concept in weighting flies. Strips of lead extruded with a channel or grove in it. To make any fly ride upside down "point up" simply lay a strip on the top of the hook shank and secure it with a few wraps of thread. If you want the fly to ride with the hook point down simply tie the channel lead on the underneath side of the hook shank. An alternative to expenisve scud weights, with more sink per inch. Sizes: Small and Medium.					3.75
Economy Wire Fine					
For general tying needs.	3315		Gold		1.35
	3316		Silver		1.35
Knot Kinky 2 - Nickel-Titanium Leader Wire (NiTi) Size 18lb. 15 ft.					
A new product for toothy fish. The Nickel-Titanium material is very elastic with 10% to 15% stretch, is kink resistant, and incredibly straight, as well as corrosion free. Standard knots such as the Perfection Loop, Clinch, and Albright work well with this material. An option is to use a metal sleeve and crimp the loop. Attach a 40 lb. clip to attach the flies.	3390				8.99
Knot Kinky 2 - Nickel-Titanium Leader Wire (NiTi) Size 25lb. 30 ft.					
A new product for toothy fish. The Nickel-Titanium material is very elastic with 10% to 15% stretch, is kink resistant, and incredibly straight, as well as corrosion free. Standard knots such as the Perfection Loop, Clinch, and Albright work well with this material. An option is to use a metal sleeve and crimp the loop. Attach a 40 lb. clip to attach the flies.	3391				14.98
Lead Free Round Wire					
For the environmentally concerned tier. This material is about 20% lighter than lead. Sizes: .015", .020", .030, .035.	3373				5.00
Lead Tape					
Self adhesive lead tape used for zonkers and minnow bellie. Can be used to create flat broad nymph bodies. 2 feet per package.	:, 3384				7.30
Lead Wire Round	2270				4.00
Convenient spools in size: .010, .015, .020, .025, .030, .035. Per spool. Be sure to check the regulations where you will be fishing if lead may be used on your flies. Non lead wire my be a good substitute.	3378				4.30
Lead Wire Square	2222				0.05
Adds more weight per wrapped length. Needs to be "twisted" while tying to lay flat. Sizes: small .017, medium .027, large .035, and X large .040. Per spool.	3380				3.25

Item Name	Part # I	Pack	Color	Size	Price
Wire, Lead & Weed Guard Materials					
Mason Hard Type Monofilament Leader Material					
For use as weed guards on bass bugs, pike flies, etc.	1676			15 lb -100 yard	10.95
•	1677			12 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	1679			12 lb - 100yard	10.95
	1680			16 lb -10 yards	3.75
	1681			16 lb -100 yard	13.95
	1682			20 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	1683			20 lb - 100 yar	13.95
	1684			25 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	1685			25 lb - 100 yar	15.95
	1686			40 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	1964			10 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	1967			30 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	1968			50 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	1969			60 lb - 10 yards	3.75
	2010			30 lb - 100 yar 15 lb -30 yards	15.95
Mason Single Strand Stainless Steel Wire	3404			15 ID -30 yards	3.75
Mason Single Strand Stainless Steel Wire	1600			.014 Size 5	2.95
Non corrosive. Use for leaders or weed guards. Sizes: 5 (.014), chrome. 25 feet.	1690 1601			.014 Size 5	
	1691 1692			.016 Size 6	2.95 2.95
	1692			.020 Size 8	2.95
	1694			.020 Size 8	2.95
Micro cables	1094			.022 3126 9	2.93
Micro cables are non-toxic alternative to weighting a fly. Formed of twisted copper wire coated with poly nylon; tough and flexible. For midge nymph bodies or ribbing. Four coils per package. Colors: peacock, olive, and olive brown. Miscellaneous - Wire, Lead & Weed Guard	, 3368	4			3.75
wiscellaneous - wire, Lead & Weed Guard	8021				
Nylon Covered Stranded Stainless Steel Wire	0021				
This wire is called Nylostrand and is made by Mason Tackle Co. For pike leader tippet 9. 15 mm 15 lbs. and 20 lbs. test. specify size. Per 30 ft. To bond the material in a loop, twist the wire and quickly run a lighter flame close to the wire, and the nylon will melt and form a bond of the twisted section.	3418				2.95
Penny Bright Midge Copper Wire					
Wound on metal sewing machine bobbins. 100 Yard spool. Colors: Red, Green,	3320			39 Gauge00	2.95
Copper, Cobalt Blue, and Pink.	3321			38 Gauge - 00	2.95
	3322			37 Gauge00	2.95
Senyo's Intruder Trailer Hook Wire					
You can match your trailer hook wire to your fly. Doubled over tests out at ovr 50lbs breaking strength. Stiff enough to hold the hook in position without fowling. For hook sizes 6 or larger. 4 yards per package. Colors: Black, Blue, Chartreuse, Gray, Orange/Copper, Pink, Purple, Red.	1583				6.45
Super G Mini Lead Heads - 2 ft.	40=0			0= 11	
Quick sinking, mini tips with loops on both ends easily connects between flyling and leader. Sends fly right to the bottom.	1953	2		27 lb test	9.95
Super G Mini Lead Heads - 6 ft.					
Quick sinking, mini tips with loops on both ends easily connects between flyling and	1957	2		27 lb test	9.95
leader. Sends fly right to the bottom. Sybai Flat Wire					
Flat Color Wire provides more reflecting surface than round wire, and also a little more strength. When used as ribbing on the body it cuts less into your dubbing, which enhances the ribbing effect even more. This way, Flat Wire combines the advantages of tinsel and the strength of wire! Sizes: Ultrafine, Ultrafine Wide, Medium, Medium Wide, Large. Colors: Black, Bright Chartreuse, Bright Olive, Bright Pink, Copper, Silver Brown, Gold, Red,					3.55
A non-tarnishing copper wire. Use for ribbing, weight, flash, wire bodies and dubbing	1607			Small	3.35
brushes. Colors: Copper, Copper Brown, Ginger, Brown, Wine, Red, Green, Olive, Black, Pink, Amber, Gun Metal Blue, White, Hot Yellow, Hot Orange, Blue, Chartreuse Gold, Silver, Flourescent Chartreuse.	1608			Brassie Medium Large	3.35 3.35 3.35
	3331			Extra Small	3.35

Item Name	Part # P	ack Color	Size	Price
Wire, Lead & Weed Guard Materials				
Wire Weed Guard				
Red Nylon Coated Stainless Steel, preformed wire, for Bill Sherer's Musky Flies. Sizes Small and Large	3131	Red		4.00
Wire, Benecchi Copper				
Sizes: 10 mm,14 mm, 16mm. Per spool. Limited to current stock.	3311	Copper		1.75
Wire, Danville Fine				
Colors: Gold, Silver, Copper, Black, Red	1622		Fine	2.65
Wire, Dubbing Brush UTC				
Super soft copper wire. Ideal for making your own dubbing brushes. Colors: Silver and Amber. 50 yd spool.	1620		Extra Small	3.85
Wire, UNI-French				
Very high quality. For ribbing nymphs and wire body flies. Colors: Copper and Silver.	1655		Small .06	3.55
	1656		Medium .08	3.55
	1657		Large .011	3.55
	3308	Gold	Extra Small	2.60
	1661	Gold	Extra Small	3.55
Wire, X-Fine (Lagartun)				
Size .0003. Colors: silver, gold, and copper. Per spool.	3172			4.87

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 Phone: 630-294-2947 Page 120 of 120

The Global FlyFisher

Simply the Best Place to go for Online Fly Fishing and Fly Tying

https://globalflyfisher.com/tie-better/fly-tying-thread-table Published Jun 13. 2014 - 6 years ago

Updated or edited Sep 15. 2019

Fly Tying Thread Table

A large sortable table comparing more than 100 fly-tying threads.

Martin Joergensen

In this table I try to summarize all available data on all current (and some discontinued) fly-tying threads. It accompanies the in-depth article on the subject of tying threads, aught, Denier and much more.

Much of the information presented here has been compiled from whatever data was available from the different manufacturers and their distributors and dealers as well as some independent sources. Care has been taken to double check everything, and whenever there were different specs on a thread, I have taken the one that gave the most benefit to it - not that this is necessarily right, but to be fair and let the doubt benefit the manufacturer. Many manufacturers don't specify the physical properties of their threads - like thickness, Denier, breaking strength, material or production method. Some are very secretive and some simply don't have the information commonly available. The various columns are explained below the table.

Tying thread table

Click the headers to sort. 120 tying threads listed

Show filters

Brand	Product	Material	Aught	Denier		Test (grams)	Denier per mm		Rel. diam.	Rel. stren.	Flat- ability	Split- ability	Smooth- ness
Benecchi	Fine 8/o	Polyester	8/o	150	0.056	822	2679	Strong		Average			
Benecchi	Ghost Thread	Mono		60	0.076	312	789	Weak		Weak	none	none	very smooth
Benecchi	Super/Ultra Strong	GSP	10/0	50	0.033	1077	1515	Strong		• Strong	high	good	smooth
Benecchi	Superfine 10/0	Polyester	10/0	120	0.051	680	2353	Average		Average			
Benecchi	Ultrafine 12/0	Polyester	12/0	70	0.048	450	1458	Average		Below average			
Bennechi	Strong Medium	Polyester	6/o										
Cascade crest	210 Flat Waxed Thread	Nylon	3/0	210									
Cascade crest	6/o Combo	Polyester	6/0									good	
Cascade Crest	6/o Thread	Polyester	6/0	70									
Cascade Crest	Euro Thread	Polyester	3/0										
Cascade Crest	Euro Thread	Polyester	6/o										
Cascade Crest	Euro Thread	Polyester	8/o										
Cascade Crest	Euro Thread	Polyester	12/0										
Cascade Crest	Kevlar	Kevlar				3600		Extremely					

Brand	Product	Material	Aught	Denier		Test (grams)	Denier per mm		Rel. diam.	Rel. stren.	Flat- ability	Split- ability	Smooth- ness
Cascade Crest	Spider Web 8/0	Nylon	8/0								none	none	very smooth
Danville	Flat Waxed Nylon	Nylon		210	0.051	1304	4118	Very strong		Strong			
Danville	Flymaster 6/o	Nylon	6/0	70	0.038	312	1842	Weak		Below average			
Danville	Flymaster Plus 140	Nylon		140	0.046	907	3043	Strong		Above average			
Danville	Flymaster Plus 210	Nylon		210	0.071	1360	2958	Very strong		Above average			
Danville	Monocord	Nylon	3/o	116	0.066	737	1758	Strong		Average	medium	possible	neutral
Danville	Monofilament Fine	Mono			0.150						none	none	very smooth
Danville	Monofilament Ultra Fine	Mono			0.100					1	none	none	very smooth
Danville	Spiderweb	Mono	16/0	30	0.051	142	588	Very weak		Very weak	none	none	very smooth
Gordon Griffiths	Cobweb	Polyester	6/0	134	0.104	1900	1288	Very strong		Above average			
Gordon Griffiths	Sheer	Polyester	14/0	72	0.046	450	1565	Average		Below average			
Gordon Griffiths	Wisp	Polyester	8/0	108	0.056	425	1929	Average		Below average			
Gudebrod	10/0	Polyester	10/0	45	0.025	255	1800	Weak		Below average	medium	possible	neutral
Gudebrod	10/0 Mono	Mono	10/0	50	0.102	1219	490	Very strong		Average	none	none	very smooth
Gudebrod	3/o	Polyester	3/o	176	0.102	1077	1725	Strong		Average			
Gudebrod	6/0	Polyester	6/o	143	0.058	920	2466	Strong		Average			
Gudebrod	6/o Mono	Mono	6/0	131	0.152		862				none	none	very smooth
Gudebrod	8/0	Polyester	8/0	67	0.046	450	1457	Average		Below average	medium	possible	neutral
Gudebrod	G	Mono		210	0.178	1559	1180	Very strong		Below average	none	none	very smooth
Gudebrod	G	Polyester		330	0.089	1673	3708	Very strong		Above average			
Gudebrod	GX1	GSP		70	0.025	2523	2800	Extremely strong		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
Gudebrod	GX2	GSP		130	0.042		3095			-	high	good	smooth
Gudebrod	Kevlar	Kevlar	3/o	115	0.089		1292				medium	difficult	coarse
Lagartun	X Strong	Polyester		150	0.048	907	3125	Strong		Above average			
Lagartun	X Strong	Polyester		74	0.030	454	2467	Average		• Average			
Lagartun	X Strong	Polyester		95	0.036	482	2639	Average		Average			
Lagartun	XX Strong	GSP		50							high	good	smooth
Lagartun	XX Strong	GSP		75							high	good	smooth
Lagartun	XX Strong	GSP		100							high	good	smooth
Lagartun	XX Strong	GSP		130							high	good	smooth

Brand	Product	Material	Aught	Denier		Test (grams)	Denier per mm		Rel. diam.	Rel. stren.	Flat- ability	Split- ability	Smooth- ness
Montana Fly Co		Nylon		350	0.081	1927	4321	Very strong		Strong			
Montana Fly Co	3/0	Nylon	3/0	135	0.056	709	2411	Strong		Average			
Montana Fly Co	6/0	Nylon	6/o	110	0.051	652	2157	Average		Average			
Montana Fly Co	8/0	Nylon	8/0	72	0.036	397	2000	Weak		Average			
Orvis	12/0	Polyester	12/0		0.050					1	medium	difficult	neutral
Orvis	6/0	Polyester	6/o		0.060					1	medium	difficult	neutral
Orvis	8/0	Polyester	8/o		0.055]	medium	difficult	neutral
Pearsall	Silk	Silk		140									
Petitjean	Split Second Thread		8/0									good	
Roman Moser	Carbon Fiber Tying Thread		3/0										
Roman Moser	Power Silk 1/0 (strong) Dyneema Thread	GSP	1/0			1814		Very strong			high	good	smooth
Roman Moser	Power Silk 10/0 (fine) Dyneema Thread	GSP	8/0	55	0.033	1077	1667	Strong		Strong	high	good	smooth
Roman Moser	Power Silk 5/0 (medium) Dyneema Thread	GSP	6/0	115	0.033	2041	3485	Very strong		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
Roman Moser	RM - Pre waxed Tying Thread Midge	Polyester	10/0										
Roman Moser	RM - Pre Waxed Tying Thread Standard	Polyester	6/0										
RST	Dynacord (Dynema)	GSP		150	0.135	3430	1111	Extremely strong		Strong	high	good	smooth
Semperfli	Classic Waxed Thread	Polyester	8/0			754		Strong			Good	Good	Medium
Semperfli	Classic Waxed Thread	Polyester	6/o			938		Strong			Good	Good	Medium
Semperfli	Classic Waxed Thread	Polyester	12/0			489		Average			Good	Good	Medium
Semperfli	Fluoro Brite	Polyester		120	0.120		1000				medium	difficult	rough
Semperfli	Nano Silk 50D 12/0	GSP	12/0	50	0.038	1900	1316	Very strong		Very strong	high	good	smooth
Semperfli	Nano Silk Big Game 200D 3/0	GSP	3/0	200	0.062	7600	3226	Extremely		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
Semperfli	Nano Silk Predator 100D 6/0	GSP	6/o	100	0.041	3800	2439	Extremely		Extremely	high	good	smooth

Brand	Product	Material	Aught	Denier		Test (grams)	Denier per mm		Rel. diam.	Rel. stren.	Flat- ability	Split- ability	Smooth- ness
Semperfli	Nano Silk Ultra Fine 30D 18/0	GSP	18/0	30	0.025	1140	1200	Strong		• Very strong	high	good	smooth
Semperfli	Spyder Thread	Polyester	18/0	30	0.051		588			•	medium	difficult	medium
Semperfli	Tying Thread 6/0	Polyester	6/0		0.067					•	high	difficult	medium
Semperfli	Tying Thread 8/o	Polyester	8/0										
Sparton	Fluorescent	Polyester		162		907		Strong					
Sparton	Macro	Polyester		225		1360		Very strong					
Sparton	Micro	Polyester	8/o	72		566		Average					
Sparton	Professional	Polyester	4/0	135		992		Strong					
Tiemco	TMC 16/0 Thread+ Pre- waxed	Polyester	16/0										
UNI	BigFly	Polyester		400	0.142	2830	2817	Extremely strong		Above average	low	difficult	neutral
UNI	Caenis	Nylon		20	0.043	85	465	Very weak		Very weak			
UNI	Kevlar	Kevlar	3/0	200		3798		Extremely strong			high	difficult	coarse
UNI	Trico	Nylon	17/0	40	0.051	142	784	Very weak		Very weak			
UNI	UNI-Cord	GSP	7/o	100	0.036	3622	2778	Extremely		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
UNI	UNI-Cord	GSP	8/0	75	0.036	1928	2083	Very strong		Very strong	high	good	smooth
UNI	UNI-Cord	GSP	12/0	50	0.023	1811	2174	Very strong		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
UNI	UNI-Mono Fine	Mono	3/o		0.102	623		Average		Below average	none	none	very smooth
UNI	UNI-Mono Medium	Mono			0.178	1670		Very strong		Below average	none	none	very smooth
UNI	UNI-Nylon 210	Nylon		210	0.051	1500	4118	Very strong		Strong	high	good	smooth
UNI	UNI-Nylon 70	Nylon		70	0.074	822	946	Strong		Average	high	good	smooth
UNI	UNI-Thread 1/0 Neon Fluorescent	Polyester	1/0	234		992		Strong					
UNI	UNI-Thread 3/0	Polyester	3/0	220		907		Strong			medium	difficult	neutral
UNI	UNI-Thread 6/0	Polyester	6/0	135	0.075	930	1800	Strong		Average	medium	difficult	neutral
UNI	UNI-Thread 8/o	Polyester	8/0	72	0.051	450	1412	Average		Below average	medium	difficult	neutral
UNI	UNI-Thread A+	Polyester		315		1360		Very strong					
Veevus	10/0	Polyester	10/0	110	0.055	800	2000	Strong		Average	high	good	neutral
Veevus	12/0	Polyester	12/0	70	0.047	530	1489	Average		Average	high	good	neutral
Veevus	14/0	Polyester	14/0	70	0.049	520	1429	Average		Average	high	good	neutral
Veevus	16/0	Polyester	16/0	50	0.038	430	1316	Average		Average	high	good	neutral

Brand	Product	Material	Aught	Denier		Test (grams)	Denier per mm		Rel. diam.	Rel. stren.	Flat- ability	Split- ability	Smooth- ness
Veevus	6/0	Polyester	6/o	110	0.065	1000	1692	Strong		Average	high	good	neutral
Veevus	8/0	Polyester	8/o	110	0.059	1000	1864	Strong		Average	high	good	neutral
Veevus	G20 100D	GSP		100	0.033		3030				high	good	smooth
Veevus	G20 150D	GSP		150	0.042	3742	3571	Extremely strong		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
Veevus	G20 200D	GSP		200	0.050		4000				high	good	smooth
Veevus	G20 30D	GSP	18/0	30	0.019	652	1579	Average		Strong	high	good	smooth
Veevus	Monofil Thread	Mono			0.100						none	none	very smooth
Veevus	Monofil Thread	Mono			0.200						none	none	very smooth
Veevus	Power thread	Polyester		240							good		neutral
Veevus	Power thread	Polyester		140							good		neutral
Virtual Nymph	Dyneema	GSP	12/0			2722		Extremely strong			high	good	smooth
Wapsi	GSP 100	GSP		100	0.030	3630	3333	Extremely strong		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
Wapsi	GSP 130	GSP		130	0.051	2950	2549	Extremely strong		Very strong	high	good	smooth
Wapsi	GSP 200	GSP		200		7250		Extremely strong			high	good	smooth
Wapsi	GSP 50	GSP		50	0.020	1815	2500	Very strong		Extremely strong	high	good	smooth
Wapsi	GSP 75	GSP		75		2720		Extremely strong			high	good	smooth
Wapsi	UTC 140	Nylon		140	0.041	900	3415	Strong		Above average	high	good	smooth
Wapsi	UTC 210	Nylon		210	0.081	1350	2593	Very strong		Average	high	good	smooth
Wapsi	UTC 280	Nylon		280	0.069	1800	4058	Very strong		Strong	high	good	smooth
Wapsi	UTC 70	Nylon		70	0.028	450	2500	Average		Average	high	good	smooth
Wapsi	UTC Mono Fine	Mono			0.010						none	none	very smooth
Wapsi	UTC Mono Medium	Mono			0.015						none	none	very smooth
Wapsi	UTC Mono Thick	Mono			0.020						none	none	very smooth
Wapsi	UTC Ultra Thread Kevlar	Kevlar		200							medium	difficult	coarse

Note

Update Jan 2018: My own measurements in the table are all in millimeters, but for some reason the system was set up to do a calculation on the diameter in inches where available, which was the first information I got from a variety of sources before I started measuring the threads myself.

This led to some errors, like the UNI-thread 6/o being thinner than the 8/o - which it isn't.

The table now lists the actual measured diameters in millimeters wherever that has been made by me, then selects the specified diameter in millimeters if available and finally falls back to a calculation based on the specified diameter in inches when only that is available.

Material

Mono is monofilament nylon. Silk is natural silk. The rest are synthetic multifilament threads produced using different methods. Two threads made from the same material can be very different.

Aught

The most common way to indicate thickness. Not a physical standard. Larger number means thinner thread, so 8/o is thinner than 6/o.

Denier

The weight in grams of 9000 meters of thread. A physical standard used in the textile industry, but not an indication of thickness or strength.

Dia

Diameter in millimeters (mm) or thousands of inches (.000"). As specified by the manufaturer or measured by me or others.

Breaking

The breaking strength or test of the thread in grams (g) or ounces (oz). The number is the highest found if values from different sources differ.

Relative dia

A visual indication of the relative thickness of the thread compared to others. Not to measure in any way! Just a visualization.

Denier/mm

A simple calculation of what the Denier would be if the thread was 1 millimeter thick, and a way to compare the Deniers for the different threads. Ideally this number should be the same for threads made from the same material, but the numbers clearly indicate that the Denier number does not help us much in comparing even almost identical threads. Denier and thickness are NOT correlated.

Denier and thickness are NOT correlated.

Absolute strength*

The absolute breaking strength of the thread compared to all other threads and **not taking diameter or material into consideration**..

Relative strength*

An indication of the relative strength of the thread compared to its diameter and the other threads. **Not an absolute measurement!** Thin threads can be as relatively strong as thick ones. The numbers indicate breaking strength in relation to diameter.

Flatability **

The thread's ability to flatten when tied in. Sometimes requires the thread to be untwisted.

Splitability **

The thread's ability to split when used for the split thread dubbing technique.

Smoothness **

How slippery or smooth the thread is against the hook shank or materials. Its ability to "grip" materials.

*

The textual strength indications are based on calculations and data comparisons and the groups are defined by the me. They are objective, based on numbers, but you may disagree with my scale.

**

These properties are assessed by me based on threads that I have tied with. I have only added data for unseen mono threads, which are basically all very smooth, round and can't be split.

See the main article for more on tying threads.

Articles in this series

- Fly Tying Thread Table
 Jun 13. 2014
- Fly Tying Thread Charts Jun 13. 2014
- Fly Tying Thread Blues Mar 31. 2014

Work in progress

This article on tying threads and all the data that is part of it is work in progress and will be updated as soon as I get more or better information on the various threads.